

RECERDOK.

PENN STATE WOMEN'S SOCCER





TABLE OF CONTENTS

Table of Contents	2
Quick Facts • 2025 Schedule	
2025 Nittany Lion Roster	
Jeffrey Field	
2024 Combined Statistics	
2024 Team Statistics	
2024 Match Results	
2024 Big Ten Year in Review	
B1G Tournament History	
NCAA Tournament History	
Nittany Lions on National Teams	
Program History	
Penn State in the NWSL	
Penn State In the Polls / MAC Hermann Trophy History	
Nittany Lion All-Americans	
National Honors	
Regional Honors	
B1G Honors	
All-Time Individual Records	
Team Records	
Class Records	
Yearly Stat Leaders	
Year-by-Year Results	51-56
Opponent Series Records	
All-Time Series History	58-61
Program Upsets	62
All-Time Letterwinners	63-64
All-Time Captains	65
Nittany Lions by State & Country	66-67
Uniform History	68-69

CREDITS

The 2025 Penn State Women's Soccer Record Book

Content and LayoutNick Whitley Cover DesignIsaiah Arpino Photo Credits..Mark Selders/Penn State Athletics

For more information on Penn State Women's Soccer, visit GoPSUsports.com or follow the team on social media. Instagram / X: @PennStateWSOC Facebook: PSUWomensSoccer

ON THE COVER

Returning United Soccer Coaches All-American Forward Kaitlyn MacBean

STATEMENT OF NONDISCRIMINATION

The Pennsylvania State University is committed to equal access to programs, facilities, admission and employment for all persons. It is the policy of the University to maintain an environment free of harassment and free of discrimination against any person because of age, race, color, ancestry, national origin, religion, creed, service in the uniformed services (as defined in state and federal law), veteran status, sex, sexual orientation, marital or family status, pregnancy, pregnancy-related conditions, physical or mental disability, gender, perceived gender, gender identity, genetic information or political ideas. Discriminatory conduct and harassment, as well as sexual misconduct and relationship violence, violates the dignity of individuals, impedes the realization of the University's educational mission, and will not be tolerated. Direct all inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination policy to the Affirmative Action Office, The Pennsylvania State University, 328 Boucke Building, University Park, PA 16802-5901, Email: aao@psu.edu, Telephone: (814) 863-0471. (U.ED. ICA-23-25)





QUICK FACTS / 2025 SCHEDULE

PENN STATE UNIVERSITY NITTANY LION WOMEN'S SOCCER QUICK FACTS

GENERAL INFORMATION

LOCATION	University Park, Pa.
FOUNDED	1855
ENROLLMENT	
NICKNAME	Nittany Lions
MASCOT	
FIGHT SONG	"Fight On State"
COLORS	Blue & White
CONFERENCE	Big Ten
PRESIDENT	Dr. Neeli Bendapudi
ATHLETIC DIRECTOR	Dr. Pat Kraft
SWA & SPORT ADMIN	Brandi Stuart
FACULTY ATHLETICS REP	Dr. Dennis Scanlon
STADIUM	Jeffrey Field (5,000)

COACHING STAFF

HEAD COACH	Erica Dambach (19th Season)
ALMA MATER	William & Mary '97
OVERALL RECORD	329-127-35 (.706)
RECORD AT PSU	289-99-32 (.726)
EMAIL	emw13@psu.edu
ASSOC, HEAD COACH	Ann Cook (19th Season)

ASSOC. HEAD COACH	Ann Cook (19th Season)
ALMA MATER	William & Mary '97
EMAIL	arc14@psu.edu

ASSOC. HEAD COACH	Tim Wassell (16th Season)
ALMA MATER	Penn State Altoona '06
EMAIL	tjw217@psu.edu

ASSISTANT COACH Decl	an Doherty (Second Season)
ALMA MATER	Ulster Jordanstown '13
EMAIL	dmd6824@psu.edu

CHIEF OF STAFF	Kara Cook (13th Season)
ALMA MATER	Southern Nazarene '97
EMAIL	kdl163@psu.edu

OFFICE PHONE	(814) 863-0842
OFFICE FAX	(814) 863-6157
MAILING ADDRESS	259 Rec Hall
	University Park, Pa. 16802

TEAM INFORMATION

2024 OVERALL RECURD	15-7-3
2024 B1G RECORD	5-4-2
2024 B1G TOURNAMENT	Quarterfinals (1-1)
2024 NCAA TOURNAMENT	Quarterfinals (3-1)
LETTERWINNERS RET/LOST	17/16
STARTERS RET/LOST	6/5
NEWCOMERS	10
CAPTAIN	Julia Raich

PROGRAM HISTORY

FIRST VARSITY SEASON	1994
ALL-TIME RECORD	531-152-51 (.758)
ALL-TIME B1G RECORD	
NCAA POSTSEASON APPS	30
NCAA CHAMPIONSHIPS	1 (2015)
NCAA COLLEGE CUP APPS5	(12, 15)
ALL-TIME NCAA TOURN. REC	66-28-3
ALL-AMERICA HONORS	
FIRST TEAM ALL-AMERICA HONOR	.s 27
MAC HERMANN TROPHY WINNERS	
MAC HERMANN TROPHY FINALIST	s 9
MAC HERMANN TROPHY SEMIFINA	
B1G PLAYER OF THE YEAR HONORS	
FIRST-TEAM ALL-B1G HONORS	82
SECOND TEAM ALL-B1G HONORS	
ALL-B1G FRESHMAN TEAM HONOR	

PENN STATE WOMEN'S SOCCER STRATEGIC COMMUNICATIONS

Instagram/X	@PennStateWSOC
Facebook	/PSUWomensSoccer
Senior Associate AD	
Assistant Director (Primary)	Nick Whitley
Email	wnw5033@psu.edu
Cell Phone	(972) 832-0134
Office Phone	(814) 865-1757
Fax	(814) 863-3165
Website	GoPSUsports.com
Mailing Address	.101N Bryce Jordan Center
	University Park, Pa. 16802

<u>AUGU</u>	JST			
Thu.	14	at Duke	Durham, N.C.	7 p.m.
Thu.	21	SAINT LOUIS	University Park, Pa.	8 p.m.
Sun.	24	WEST VIRGINIA	University Park, Pa.	3 p.m.
Thu.	28	SANTA CLARA	University Park, Pa.	7:30 p.m.
Sun.	31	JAMES MADISON	University Park, Pa.	6 p.m.
SEPT	EMBER			
Thu.	4	at Virginia	Charlottesville, Va.	6 p.m.
Sun.	7	at Liberty	Lynchburg, Va.	1 p.m.
Thu.	11	MARYLAND *	University Park, Pa.	6 p.m.
Thu.	18	NEBRASKA*	University Park, Pa.	6 p.m.
Sun.	21	WISCONSIN *	University Park, Pa.	3 p.m.
Thu.	25	at Illinois *	Champaign, III.	8 p.m.
Sun.	28	at Northwestern *	Evanston, III.	2 p.m.
ОСТО	BER			
Sat.	4	at Rutgers *	Piscataway, N.J.	4 p.m.
Thu.	9	WASHINGTON *	University Park, Pa.	7 p.m.
Sun.	13	OREGON *	University Park, Pa.	1 p.m.
Thu.	16	at Purdue *	West Lafayette, Ind.	7 p.m.
Sun.	19	at Indiana *	Bloomington, Ind.	1 p.m.
Sun.	26	OHIO STATE *	University Park, Pa.	1 p.m.

BIG TEN TOURNAMENT

Thursday, October 30 through Sunday, November 9
First Round & Quarterfinal matches contested at Folk Field on the campus of Purdue University in West Lafayette, Indiana
Semifinals and Final contested at Energizer Park in St. Louis, Missouri

NCAA TOURNAMENT

First Round matches contested on campus sites, Friday, November 14 through Sunday, November 16

Second and Third Round matches contested on campus sites, Thursday, November 20 through Sunday, November 23

Quarterfinal matches contested on campus sites, Friday, November 28 through Sunday, November 30

Women's College Cup National Semifinal matches to be contested at CPKC Stadium in Kansas City, Missouri, on Friday, December 5

Women's College Cup National Championship match to be contested at CPKC Stadium in Kansas City, Missouri, on Monday, December 8

All times Eastern

* Big Ten Conference contest

Home games in **BOLD CAPS** at Jeffrey Field.







2025 PENN STATE ROSTER BREAKDOWN



	NUMERICAL										
NO.	NAME	POS.	YR.	нт.	HOMETOWN/CLUB TEAM						
00	Amanda Poorbaugh	GK	R-SR	5-8	Westerville, Ohio / Ohio Premier ECNL						
1	Mackenzie Gress	GK	R-JR	5-9	Lyndhurst, N.J. / STA Girls Academy						
2	Molly Martin	М	R-JR	5-6	Acton, Mass. / FC Stars						
3	Emma Fassora	D	FR	5-7	Louisville, Colo. / Real Colorado						
4	Kayleigh Herr	D	R-JR	5-6	Cary, N.C. / NC Courage Academy						
5	Nikki Crane	F	FR	5-6	Glen Rock, N.J. / World Class FC						
6	Kealey Titmuss	GK	R-FR	5-9	Grand Blanc, Mich. / Nationals GA						
7	Amelia White	F	SR	5-3	Fort Wayne, Ind. / Fort Wayne United						
8	Jolie Farmer	F	R-FR	5-10	Tampa, Fla. / Tampa Bay United						
9	Nico Kiorpes	F	R-SO	5-6	Worcester, Mass. / New England Futbol Club						
10	Olivia Borgen	М	SR	5-9	Hanson, Mass. / South Shore Select GA						
11	Taylor Cheatham	F	JR	5-8	Plano, Texas / Solar SC						
12	Bella Ayscue	D	so	5-7	Apex, N.C. / NC Courage Academy						
13	Marlee Raymond	D	FR	5-8	Cumming, Ga. / United Futbol Academy						
14	Kaitlyn MacBean	F	GR	5-9	Excelsior, Minn. / Minnesota Thunder Academy						
15	Lily Ann Phillips	М	FR	5-7	Hockessin, Del. / Penn Fusion SA						
16	Aubrey Kulpa	F	so	5-10	Cromwell, Ct. / Oakwood SC						
18	Kaelyn Wolfe	D	JR	5-4	West Chester, Pa. / Penn Fusion SA						
21	Dikte Bang	М	FR	5-9	Odense, Denmark / Odense BK						
22	Kieryn Jeter	D	R-FR	5-9	Cumming, Ga. / Tophat SC						
24	Kennedy Ring	М	FR	5-9	East Greenbush, N.Y. / World Class FC						
28	Sophia Weixler	М	FR	5-3	Kempten, Germany / FC Bayern Munich U20						
31	Julia Raich (C)	М	R-SR	5-7	Camp Hill, Pa. / Eagle FC						
34	Hannah Jordan	D	FR	5-4	Southlake, Texas / Solar SC						
35	Riley Gleason	М	R-SR	5-7	Mission Viejo, Calif. / So Cal Blues						
36	Lilly Burger	D	R-FR	5-8	New Holland, Pa. / PA Classics						
44	Riley Cross	М	FR	5-8	Chatham, N.J. / Player's Development Academy						

A	LPHABETIC	<u>AL</u>
NO	NAME	POS
12	Bella Ayscue	D
21	Dikte Bang	М
10	Olivia Borgen	М
36	Lilly Burger	D
11	Taylor Cheatham	F
5	Nikki Crane	F
44	Riley Cross	М
8	Jolie Farmer	F
3	Emma Fassora	D
35	Riley Gleason	М
1	Mackenzie Gress	GK
4	Kayleigh Herr	D
22	Kieryn Jeter	D
34	Hannah Jordan	D
9	Nico Kiorpes	F
16	Aubrey Kulpa	F
14	Kaitlyn MacBean	F
2	Molly Martin	D
15	Lily Ann Phillips	М
00	Amanda Poorbaugh	GK
31	Julia Raich (C)	М
13	Marlee Raymond	D
24	Kennedy Ring	М
6	Kealey Titmuss	GK
28	Sophia Weixler	М
7	Amelia White	F

BY LOCATION

California (1): Gleason Colorado (1): Fassora Connecticut (1): Kulpa Delaware (1): Phillips Florida (1): Farmer

Georgia (2): Jeter, Raymond

Indiana (1): White

Massachusetts (3): Borgen, Kiorpes, Martin

Michigan (1): Titmuss
Minnesota (1): MacBean

New Jersey (3): Crane, Cross, Gress

New York (1): Ring

North Carolina (2): Ayscue, Herr

Ohio (1): Poorbaugh

Pennsylvania (3): Burger, Raich, Wolfe

Texas (2): Cheatham, Jordan

Denmark (1): Bang Germany (1): Weixler

BY ELIGIBILITY

Graduate (1): MacBean

(RS), Martin (RS), Wolfe

Seniors (5): Borgen, Gleason (RS), Poorbaugh (RS), Raich (RS), White

Juniors (5): Cheatham, Gress (RS), Herr

Sophomores (3): Ayscue, Kiorpes (RS),

Kulpa

Freshmen (13): Bang, Burger (RS), Crane, Cross, Farmer (RS), Fassora, Jeter (RS), Jordan, Phillips, Raymond, Ring, Titmuss (RS), Weixler

PRONUNCIATIONS

D

Kaelyn Wolfe

3 | Emma Fassora: Fuh-Soar-Uh

4 | Kayleigh Herr: Hair

18

9 | Nico Kiorpes: Key-OR-Pess

10 | Olivia Borgen: Bor-Gynn (Hard G)

11 | Taylor Cheatham: Cheat-Um

12 | Bella Ayscue: Ask-You

21 | Dikte Bang: TBD

22 | Kieryn Jeter: KEER-in JEE-ter

28 | Sophia Weixler: VIKES-lurr (BIKES-lurr with V)

31 | Julia Raich: Raych

AHC | Tim Wassell: WAH-Sull

HC | Erica Dambach: Dom-Bock

COACHING & SUPPORT STAFF

Head Coach: Erica Dambach | 19th Season, 23rd Overall
Associate Head Coach: Ann Cook | 19th Season
Associate Head Coach: Tim Wassell | 16th Season
Assistant Coach: Declan Doherty | Second Season
Chief of Staff: Kara Cook | 13th Season
Athletic Trainer: Andra Thomas | 34th Season
Athletic Performance Coach: Brianna Kanz | Second Season









OO | Amanda Poorbaugh R-SR | GK Westerville, Ohio



1 | Mackenzie Gress R-JR | GK Lyndhurst, N.J.



2 | Molly Martin R-JR | M Acton, Mass.



3 | Emma Fassora FR | D Louisville, Colo.



4 | Kayleigh Herr R-JR | D Cary, N.C.



5 | Nikki Crane FR | F Glen Rock, N.J.



6 | Kealey Titmuss R-FR | GK Grand Blanc, Mich.



7 | Amelia White SR | F Fort Wayne, Ind.



8 | Jolie Farmer R-FR | F Tampa, Fla.



9 | Nico Kiorpes R-SO | M Worcester, Mass.



10 | Olivia Borgen SR | M Hanson, Mass.



11 | Taylor Cheatham JR | F Plano, Texas



12 | Bella Ayscue SO | D Apex, N.C.



13 | Marlee Raymond FR | D Cumming, Ga.



14 | Kaitlyn MacBean GR | D Acton, Mass.



15 | Lily Ann Phillips FR | M Hockessin, Del.



16 | Aubrey Kulpa SO | F Cromwell, Ct.



18 | Kaelyn Wolfe JR | D West Chester, Pa.



21 | Dikte Bang FR | M Odense Denmark



22 | Kieryn Jeter R-FR | D Cumming, Ga.



24 | Kennedy Ring FR | M East Greenbush, N.Y.



28 | Sophia Weixler FR | M Kempten, Germany



31 | Julia Raich R-SR | M | Captain Camp Hill, Pa.



34 | Hannah Jordan FR | D Southlake, Texas



35 | Riley Gleason R-SR | M Mission Viejo, Calif.



36 | Lilly Burger R-FR | D New Holland, Pa.



FR | M Chatham, N.J.



Erica Dambach Head Coach



Ann Cook Associate Head Coach



Tim Wassell Associate Head Coach



Declan Doherty Assistant Coach



Kara Cook Chief of Staff & Performance Leadership



Brianna Kanz Athletic Performance



JEFFREY FIELD THE HOME OF THE NITTANY LIONS



Jeffrey Field, the home of Nittany Lion soccer, was dedicated on Sept. 29, 1972. Located in the heart of the Penn State athletic facilities complex with a picturesque view of Mount Nittany, the stadium was named in honor of the late Bill Jeffrey, legendary head coach of the soccer program from 1926-52. Jeffrey Field has been the host site for numerous NCAA and conference contests in men's and women's soccer. Games are frequently televised from Jeffrey Field, allowing a nationwide audience to view Penn State in action. Widely regarded as one of the finest grass surfaces in the country, Jeffrey Field was honored as the 2006 Collegiate Soccer Field of the Year by the SportsTurf Managers Association.

TOP 10 JEFFREY FIELD WOMEN'S SOCCER CROWDS

	Total Attendance	Opponent	Date
1.	5,791	#6 West Virginia	Aug. 19, 2016 (Opener)
2.	5.238	#3 Stanford	Aug. 23, 2019 (Opener)
3.	5,117	#1 Stanford	Aug. 24, 2012
4.	4,207	#21 Duke	Aug. 28, 2015
5.	3,921	#15 Virginia	Aug. 27, 2010 (Opener)
6.	3,570	#8 BYU	Aug. 18, 2017 (Opener)
7.	3,208	#2 UCLA	Aug. 25, 2006 (Opener)
8.	3,175	Hofstra	Aug. 21, 2015 (Opener)
9.	3,126	#9 West Virginia	Aug. 17, 2018 (Opener)
10.	3,102	#2 North Carolina	Aug. 17, 2023 (Opener)

				REY FIELD TIME ATTENDAI		
FΔD	MATCHES	TOTAL ATT	HIGH	AVEDAGE ATT	WINS	LOSSES

YEAR	MATCHES	TOTAL ATT.	HIGH	AVERAGE ATT.	WINS	LOSSES	DRAWS	WIN PCT
1994	8	2,453	640	307	7	1	0	0.875
1995	10	3,187	500	319	7	2	1	0.750
1996	7	1,976	637	281	7	0	0	1.000
1997	12	4,346	674	362	9	2	1	0.792
1998	13	6,849	693	527	13	0	0	1.000
1999	12	9,640	1,257	803	10	1	1	0.875
2000	12	6,131	1,050	511	11	1	0	0.917
2001	10	6,217	1,270	622	10	0	0	1.000
2002	9	4,394	702	488	9	0	0	1.000
2003	11	8,090	1,274	735	11	0	0	1.000
2004	10	9,284	2,366	928	9	1	0	0.900
2005	14	14,711	2,768	1,051	14	0	0	1.000
2006	16	12,969	3,208	811	14	1	1	0.906
2007	11	8,706	2,216	791	9	1	1	0.864
2008	10	10,964	2,963	1,096	6	4	0	0.600
2009	12	14,378	3,098	1,198	9	3	0	0.750
2010	9	10,702	3,921	1,189	5	3	1	0.611
2011	9	6,501	1,043	722	9	0	0	1.000
2012	13	20,811	5,117	1,601	10	1	2	0.846
2013	11	18,170	3,742	1,652	9	1	1	0.864
2014	14	19,034	3,007	1,360	13	1	0	0.929
2015	16	21,856	4,207	1,366	14	1	1	0.906
2016	13	17,274	5,791	1,329	9	2	2	0.769
2017	9	14,748	3,570	1,639	8	0	1	0.944
2018	11	18,999	3,126	1,727	10	3	0	0.769
2019	12	14,147	5,238	1,179	7	5	0	0.583
2020-21	1 6	1,256	307	209	5	1	0	0.833
2021	9	9,314	2,073	1,035	7	2	0	0.777
2022	12	10,577	1,596	881	9	2	1	0.792
2023	15	15,867	3,102	1,058	13	1	1	0.900
2024	11	13,072	2,045	1,188	8	2	1	0.773
TOTAL	350	336,641	5,791	962	292	42	16	0.857



2024 COMBINED STATISTICS

	Date	Opponent		Score	Att.
	08/15/2024	Texas Tech	W	4-0	1275
	08/22/2024	Virginia	L	1-2	1603
	08/25/2024	West Chester	W	5-0	909
	08/29/2024	West Virginia	W	3-1	748
	09/01/2024	at Saint Louis	W	2-1	1759
	09/05/2024	at Princeton	W	1-0	1012
	09/08/2024	at Georgetown	Т	0-0	509
*	09/12/2024	Michigan	W	6-0	1304
	09/15/2024	Columbia	W	2-1	1039
*	09/19/2024	Northwestern	W	1-0	771
*	09/22/2024	Michigan St.	L	0-1	2045
*	09/26/2024	at Iowa	L	1-2	1438
*	09/29/2024	at Nebraska	W	1-0	1353
*	10/04/2024	Rutgers	Т	1-1	1514
*	10/10/2024	at Maryland	W	5-0	1023
*	10/13/2024	Minnesota	W	3-2	1171
*	10/17/2024	at UCLA	Т	0-0	986
*	10/20/2024	at Southern California	L	1-2	522
*	10/27/2024	at Ohio St.	L	1-4	1122
	11/01/2024	at Minnesota	W	1-0	462
	11/04/2024	vs UCLA	L	0-1	215
	11/16/2024	Stony Brook	W	8-1	693
	11/22/2024	vs TCU	W	1-0	0
	11/24/2024	vs Vanderbilt	W	3-1	193
	11/29/2024	at North Carolina	Lot1	1-2	2879

Team	cta	tic	281	cc
I Caiii	3tu		361	CJ

	PSU	OPP
SHOT STATISTICS		
Goals-Shot attempts	52-356	22-329
Goals scored per game	2.08	0.88
Shot pct.	.146	.067
Shots on goal-Attempts	172-356	116-329
SOG pct.	.483	.353
Shots/Game	14.2	13.2
Assists	54	15
GOAL BREAKDOWN		
Total Goals	52	22
Penalty	7	2
Unassisted	-	-
Overtime	0	1
Goals scored average	2.08	0.88
CORNER KICKS	119	121
PENALTY KICKS	7-8	2-4
OFFSIDES	50	17
PENALTIES		
Fouls	191	251
Yellow cards	14	25
Red cards	0	0
ATTENDANCE		
Total	13072	13065
Dates/Avg Per Date	11/1188	11/1188
Neutral Site #/Avg	3/136	-

Record	Overall	Home	Away	Neutral
All Games	15-7-3	8-2-1	5-4-2	2-1-0
Conference	5-4-2	3-1-1	2-3-1	0-0-0
Non-Conference	10-3-1	5-1-0	3-1-1	2-1-0

#	Player	GP	G	Α	PTS	SH	SH%	SOG	SOG%	GWG	PK-ATT
14	MacBean, Kaitlyn	25	16	2	34	77	.208	38	.494	6	0-0
11	Fusco, Jordan	25	3	12	18	40	.075	20	.500	1	0-0
16	Kulpa, Aubrey	23	7	3	17	30	.233	18	.600	0	0-0
25	Schiemann, Mieke	24	4	2	10	20	.200	10	.500	3	2-2
22	Lapi, Rowan	19	4	1	9	6	.667	5	.833	0	4-4
31	Raich, Julia	24	2	4	8	16	.125	4	.250	0	0-0
27	Cooke, Rebecca	18	3	1	7	29	.103	14	.483	0	0-0
7	White, Amelia	21	1	5	7	26	.038	11	.423	0	0-0
32	Wilson, Natalie	25	1	5	7	17	.059	7	.412	1	0-0
3	Damico, Olivia	25	1	5	7	14	.071	6	.429	1	0-1
12	Ayscue, Bella	25	1	5	7	12	.083	5	.417	1	0-0
24	Kershner, Elle	21	3	0	6	22	.136	9	.409	0	1-1
19	Scott, Katie	11	2	2	6	7	.286	4	.571	0	0-0
18	Wolfe, Kaelyn	24	1	1	3	10	.100	7	.700	0	0-0
35	Gleason, Riley	16	0	3	3	3	.000	2	.667	0	0-0
2	Martin, Molly	25	1	0	2	9	.111	5	.556	0	0-0
15	Olive, Devon	17	1	0	2	5	.200	2	.400	1	0-0
10	Borgen, Olivia	14	1	0	2	5	.200	1	.200	1	0-0
4	Herr, Kayleigh	25	0	1	1	5	.000	3	.600	0	0-0
5	Schmeiser, Keegan	3	0	1	1	0	.000	0	.000	0	0-0
28	Fontenot, Ginger	25	0	1	1	0	.000	0	.000	0	0-0
36	Burger, Lilly	4	0	0	0	3	.000	1	.333	0	0-0
1	Gress, Mackenzie	13	0	0	0	0	.000	0	.000	0	0-0
00	Poorbaugh, Amanda	14	0	0	0	0	.000	0	.000	0	0-0
Tot	al	25	52	54	158	356	.146	172	.483	-	7-8
Op	ponents	25	22	15	59	329	.067	116	.353	-	2-4

##	Goalie	GP	MIN.	GA	GAAVG	SAVES	PCT	W-L-T	SHO/CBO
1	Gress, Mackenzie	13	1131:06	14	1.11	53	.791	7-4-2	4/1
00	Poorbaugh, Amanda	14	1126:06	8	0.64	36	.818	8-3-1	6/1
TM	TEAM	-	00:00	0	0.00	5	1.000	0-0-0	1/0
Tot	al	25	2257:12	22	0.88	94	.810	15-7-3	11
Opp	onents	25	2257:12	52	2.07	120	.698	7-15-3	4

Goals by Periods

Team	1st	2nd	OT1	OT2	TOTAL
PSU	29	23	0	0	52
Opponents	9	12	1	0	22

Shots by Periods

Team	1st	2nd	OT1	OT2	TOTAL
PSU	178	178	0	0	356
Opponents	155	170	4	0	329

Saves by Periods

Team	1st	2nd	OT1	OT2	TOTAL
PSU	44	50	0	0	94
Opponents	58	62	0	0	120

Corners by Periods

Team	lst	2nd	OT1	OT2	TOTAL
PSU	63	56	0	0	119
Opponents	58	62	1	0	121

Fouls by Periods

Team	1st	2nd	OT1	OT2	TOTAL
PSU	89	102	0	0	191
Opponents	122	129	0	0	251



2024 TEAM STATISTICS

Game Records

Overall Conference		Home	Away	Neutral	
15 - 7 - 3	5 - 4 - 2	8 - 2 - 1	5 - 4 - 2	2 - 1 - 0	

Team statistics

leam statistics	PSU	OPP
CHOT CTATICTICS	F 30	OFF
SHOT STATISTICS		
Goals-Shot attempts	52-356	22-329
Goals scored per game	2.08	0.88
Shot pct.	.146	.067
Shots on goal-Attempts	172-356	116-329
SOG pct.	.483	.353
Shots/Game	14.2	13.2
Assists	54	15
GOAL BREAKDOWN		
Total Goals	52	22
Penalty	7	2
Unassisted	-	-
Overtime	0	1
Goals scored average	2.08	0.88
CORNER KICKS	119	121
PENALTY KICKS	7-8	2-4
OFFSIDES	50	17
PENALTIES		
Fouls	191	251
Yellow cards	14	25
Red cards	0	0
ATTENDANCE		
Total	13072	13065
Dates/Avg Per Date	11/1188	11/1188
Neutral Site #/Avg	3/136	-

Goals by Periods

Team	1st	2nd	OT1	OT2	TOTAL
PSU	29	23	0	0	52
Opponents	9	12	1	0	22

Corners by Periods

Team	1st	2nd	OT1	OT2	TOTAL
PSU	63	56	0	0	119
Opponents	58	62	1	0	121

Shots by Periods

Team	1st	2nd	OT1	OT2	TOTAL
PSU	178	178	0	0	356
Opponents	155	170	4	0	329

Fouls by Periods

Team	1st	2nd	OT1	OT2	TOTAL
PSU	89	102	0	0	191
Opponents	122	129	0	0	251

Saves by Periods

Team	1st	2nd	OT1	OT2	TOTAL
PSU	44	50	0	0	94
Opponents	58	62	0	0	120

Offsides by Periods

01101400 10 1 011040					
Team	1st	2nd	OT1	OT2	TOTAL
PSU	27	23	0	0	50
Opponents	8	9	0	0	17



2024 REGULAR SEASON & B1G TOURNAMENT MATCH RESULTS

Team Results

	Date	Opponent		Score	Overall	Conf	Att.	Goals Scored
	08/15/2024	Texas Tech	W	4-0	1-0-0	0-0-0	1275	Lapi, Rowan
								Macbean, Kaitlyn
								Fusco, Jordan
								Kulpa, Aubrey
	08/22/2024	Virginia	L	1-2	1-1-0	0-0-0	1603	
	08/25/2024	West Chester	W	5-0	2-1-0	0-0-0	909	Lapi, Rowan
								Macbean, Kaitlyn
								Kershner, Elle
								Kulpa, Aubrey
								Kulpa, Aubrey
	08/29/2024	West Virginia	W	3-1	3-1-0	0-0-0	748	- ·
								Macbean, Kaitlyn
								Macbean, Kaitlyn
	09/01/2024	at Saint Louis	W	2-1	4-1-0	0-0-0	1759	•
								Macbean, Kaitlyn
	09/05/2024	at Princeton	W	1-0	5-1-0	0-0-0	1012	-
	09/08/2024	at Georgetown	Т	0-0	5-1-1	0-0-0	509	-
*	09/12/2024	Michigan	W	6-0	6-1-1	1-0-0	1304	Olive, Devon
								Macbean, Kaitlyn
								Kershner, Elle
								Schiemann, Mieke
								Raich, Julia
								Fusco, Jordan
	09/15/2024	Columbia	W	2-1	7-1-1	1-0-0	1039	Schiemann, Mieke
								Fusco, Jordan
*	09/19/2024	Northwestern	W	1-0	8-1-1	2-0-0	771	Macbean, Kaitlyn
*	09/22/2024	Michigan St.	L	0-1	8-2-1	2-1-0	2045	-
*	09/26/2024	at Iowa	L	1-2	8-3-1	2-2-0	1438	
*	09/29/2024	at Nebraska	W	1-0	9-3-1	3-2-0	1353	Schiemann, Mieke
*	10/04/2024	Rutgers	Т	1-1	9-3-2	3-2-1	1514	•
*	10/10/2024	at Maryland	W	5-0	10-3-2	4-2-1	1023	•
								Macbean, Kaitlyn
								Kershner, Elle
								Martin, Molly
								Kulpa, Aubrey
*	10/13/2024	Minnesota	W	3-2	11-3-2	5-2-1	1171	·
								Macbean, Kaitlyn
								Wolfe, Kaelyn
*	10/17/2024	at UCLA	Т	0-0	11-3-3	5-2-2	986	
*	10/20/2024	at Southern California	L	1-2	11-4-3	5-3-2	522	
*	10/27/2024	at Ohio St.	L	1-4	11-5-3	5-4-2	1122	•
	11/01/2024	at Minnesota	W	1-0	12-5-3	5-4-2	462	
	11/04/2024	vs UCLA	L	0-1	12-6-3	5-4-2	215	-



2024 NCAA TOURNAMENT MATCH RESULTS

Team Results

Date	Opponent		Score	Overall	Conf	Att.	Goals Scored
11/16/2024	Stony Brook	W	8-1	1-0-0	0-0-0	693	Cooke, Rebecca
							Cooke, Rebecca
							Macbean, Kaitlyn
							Raich, Julia
							Ayscue, Bella
							Kulpa, Aubrey
							Kulpa, Aubrey
							Scott, Katie
11/22/2024	vs TCU	W	1-0	2-0-0	0-0-0	0	Macbean, Kaitlyn
11/24/2024	vs Vanderbilt	W	3-1	3-0-0	0-0-0	193	Lapi, Rowan
							Wilson, Natalie
							Kulpa, Aubrey
11/29/2024	at North Carolina	Lot1	1-2	3-1-0	0-0-0	2879	Scott, Katie

Team Record	W-L-T
Overall:	3-1-0
Conference:	0-0-0
Home:	1-0-0
Away:	0-1-0
Neutral:	2-0-0
Overtime:	0-1-0

Attendance	Dates	Total	Avg.
Total:	4	3765	941
Home:	1	693	693
Away:	1	2879	2879
Neutral:	2	193	97

B1G YEAR IN REVIEW

BIG

2024 ALL-BIG TEN TEAMS AND HONORS

Coach of the Year
Forward of the Year
Midfielder of the Year
Defender of the Year
Goalkeeper of the Year
Wicki Fraser (UCLA)

FIRST TEAM

F	Khyah Harper	Minnesota
F	SARAH WEBER	Nebraska
F	KAILYN DUDUKOVICH	Ohio State
F	Kaitlyn MacBean	Penn State
F	Maile Hayes	USC
F	Ioanna Papatheodorou	Washington
М	Justina Gaynor M	ichigan State
M	Sophia Boman	Minnesota
М	Amanda Schlueter	Ohio State
М	Sofia Cook	UCLA
М	Helena Sampaio	USC
D	Emily Mason	Rutgers
D	LILLY REALE	UCLA
D	BROOKLYN COURTNA	LL USC
GK	Laurence Gladu	USC

SECOND TEAM

_		
F	Sarah Foley	Illinois
F	Meg Hughes	Michigan State
F	Riley Tiernan	Rutgers
F	Quincy McMahon	UCLA
M	Maggie Johnston	Iowa
M	Paige Kalal	Minnesota
M	Jordan Fusco	Penn State
M	Maria Alagoa	USC
D	Millie Greer	Iowa
D	Maggie Illig	Michigan State
D	Ava Bramblett	Ohio State
D	Mieke Schiemann	Penn State
D	Jayden Perry	UCLA
D	Kolo Suliafu	Washington
D	Hailey Baumann	Wisconsin
GK	Ryan Campbell	UCLA

THIRD TEAM

F	Aryssa Mahrt	Wisconsin
F	Kayla Colbert	USC
F	Simone Jackson	USC
М	Sofia Bush	Iowa
M	Bella Najera	Michigan State
M	Val Vargas	UCLA
M	Ashley Martinez	Wisconsin
D	Emma Phillips	Northwestern
D	Sydney Jones	Ohio State
D	Nicki Fraser	UCLA
GK	Kaitlyn Parks	Michigan State

ALL-FRESHMAN TEAM

F	Berit Parten	Iowa
F	Jadin Bonham	Ohio State
F	Jordan Geis	UCLA
F	Faith George	USC
М	Kaleigh McPherson	Michigan State
М	Ava Greco	Ohio State
М	Shaela Bradley	Rutgers
М	Ines Derrien	ŪSC
D	JULIA BELLI	Michigan State
D	Ashley Thurk	Minnesota
D	Nicki Fraser	UCLA

CAPS indicates unanimous selection **Bold** indicates Penn State athlete

FINAL 2024 BIG TEN STANDINGS

	SCHOOL	CONF.	PCT.	PTS.	GF	GA	OVERALL	PCT.	GF	GA
	USC	10-0-1	.955	31	20	6	18-1-4	.870	47	19
	UCLA	8-1-2	.818	26	14	4	17-4-3	.771	34	10
	lowa	8-2-1	.773	25	19	8	15-3-4	.773	38	12
	Michigan State	7-1-3	.773	24	21	7	14-3-5	.750	45	19
	Rutgers	6-2-3	.682	21	14	10	11-5-5	.643	28	21
	Washington	7-4-0	.636	21	16	6	10-7-4	.571	24	12
	Minnesota	6-3-2	.636	20	18	13	14-5-3	.705	39	24
	Ohio State	6-3-2	.636	20	23	13	14-6-3	.674	45	20
	Wisconsin	5-3-3	.591	18	14	11	10-6-5	.595	28	20
	PENN STATE	5-4-2	.545	17	20	12	15-7-3	.660	52	22
)	Illinois	4-6-1	.409	13	15	16	8-8-2	.500	32	24
)	Purdue	3-7-1	.318	10	9	16	7-9-2	.444	22	22
)					_					
	Nebraska	3-7-1	.318	10	14	20	6-10-1	.382	24	31
'	Michigan	2-8-1	.227	7	8	23	3-13-2	.222	13	36
)	Northwestern	1-8-2	.182	5	8	16	6-10-3	.395	20	22
)	Maryland	1-8-2	.182	5	3	26	4-10-5	.342	16	35
	Oregon	1-8-2	.182	5	5	22	5-11-2	.333	15	33
	Indiana	1-9-1	.136	4	4	17	6-9-2	.412	28	19

BIG TEN COMPOSITE STANDINGS

SCHOOL	REC	PCT	PTS	GF	GA	YRS	MP	
PENN STATE	240-48-24	.808	744	788	265	30	312	
Wisconsin	158-106-48	.583	522	445	331	30	312	
Michigan	145-111-56	.555	491	438	361	30	312	
Ohio State	146-124-40	.536	478	463	363	30	311	
Minnesota	146-134-32	.519	470	441	371	30	312	
Illinois	125-135-31	.483	406	401	427	27	291	
Michigan State	111-164-36	.415	369	350	417	30	311	
Northwestern	108-170-34	.401	358	344	411	30	312	
Indiana	101-168-40	.392	343	274	440	30	312	
Purdue	101-138-34	.432	337	336	398	25	273	
Iowa	91-164-36	.375	309	300	436	27	291	
Rutgers	72-24-24	.700	240	158	88	11	120	
Nebraska	62-63-27	.497	213	210	226	14	152	
Maryland	17-84-19	.221	70	76	233	11	120	
USC	10-0-1	.955	31	20	6	1	11	
UCLA	8-1-2	.818	26	14	4	1	11	
Washington	7-4-0	.636	21	16	6	1	11	
Oregon	1-8-2	.182	5	5	22	1	11	
Based on 3 points for a	Based on 3 points for a win, 1 point for a tie, sorted by points							

sased on 3 points for a win, 1 point for a tie, sorted by points

SCHOOL	TITLES	YEARS
PENN STATE	20	1998, 99, 2000, 01, 02, 03, 04, 05, 06, 07, 08, 09, 10, 11
		12, 14, 15, 16, 18, 20
Minnesota	4	1995, 97, 2008, 16
Wisconsin	3	1994, 2015, 19
Michigan State	2	2022, 23
Nebraska	2	2013, 23
Ohio State	2	2010, 17
USC	1	2024
Indiana	1	1996
Northwestern	1	2016
Rutgers	1	2021

BIG TEN TOURNAMENT COMPOSITE STANDINGS

TEAM	W	L	T	MP	PCT	TITLES	YEARS
PENN STATE	41	15	6	62	.721	9	1998, 2000, 01, 06, 08, 15, 17, 19, 22
Michigan	23	17	4	44	.568	3	1997, 1999, 2021
Minnesota	17	13	5	35	.557	3	1995, 2016, 2018
Wisconsin	19	21	4	44	.477	3	1994, 2005, 2014
Ohio State	14	17	5	36	.458	3	2002, 2004, 2012
Illinois	15	14	5	34	.515	2	2003, 2011
Iowa	11	11	2	24	.500	2	2020, 23
UCLA	3	0	0	3	1.000	1	2024
Nebraska	5	4	2	11	.546	1	2013
Purdue	9	9	2	20	.500	1	2007
Indiana	5	14	1	20	.289	1	1996
USC	1	0	1	2	.750		
Rutgers	8	9	3	20	.469		
Northwestern	7	16	1	24	.313		
Michigan State	4	16	2	22	.250		
Washington	0	1	1	2	.250		
Maryland	0	1	0	1	.000		
Oregon	0	0	0	0	.000		

Standings sorted by titles won and winning percentage Matches decided on penalties recorded as ties



PENN STATE B1G TOURNAMENT HISTORY

Season/Site 1994 at Wisconsin	Round Quarters	PSU #2	Opponent #7 Michigan	Result	Score 1-1 (OT)	Champion Wisconsin
1995 at Indiana	Quarters	#3	#6 Michigan State	W	1-0	Minnesota
1000 + 01 + 0+ +	Semis		#2 Wisconsin	<u>L</u>	0-1	
1996 at Ohio State 1997 at Minnesota	Quarters Quarters	#2 #3	#7 Indiana #6 Wisconsin	<u> </u>	<u>O-1</u> 3-1	<u>Indiana</u> Michigan
1997 at Millinesota	Semis	#3	#2 Michigan	VV L	1-3	Michigan
1998 at Penn State	Quarters	#1	#8 Illinois	w	1-0	PENN STATE
	Semis		#5 Michigan	W	3-1	
	Final		#7 Ohio State	W	2-0	
1999 at Indiana	Quarters	#1	#8 Wisconsin	W	3-0	Wisconsin
	Semis		#4 Minnesota	W	2-1 2-4	
2000 at Illinois	Final Quarters	#1	#2 Michigan #8 Minnesota	w	<u> </u>	PENN STATE
2000 at illinois	Semis	77.1	#4 Illinois	w	2-1 (3OT)	PENNSIAIE
	Final		#3 Michigan	W	1-0 (30T)	
2001 at Purdue	Quarters	#1	#8 Northwestern	W	3-0	PENN STATE
	Semis		#4 Ohio State	W	2-0	
	Final		#3 Illinois	W	2-1 (OT)	
2002 at Michigan St.	Quarters	#1	#8 Illinois	L	3-4	Ohio State
2003 at Wisconsin	Quarters	#1	#8 Wisconsin	T#	0-0 (20T)	Illinois
2004 at Ohio State	Quarters	#1	#8 Indiana	W	2-0	Ohio State
	Semis Final		#4 Illinois #2 Ohio State	W	3-2 0-2	
2005 at Michigan	Quarters	#1	#8 Michigan	T @	3-3 (2OT)	Wisconsin
2006 at Penn State	Quarters	#1	#8 Northwestern	W	3-2	PENN STATE
	Semis		#5 Michigan	W	2-0	
	Final		#2 Illinois	W	3-1	
2007 at Minnesota	Quarters	#1	#8 Iowa	W	3-1	Purdue
	Semis		#5 Ohio State	T ^	2-2 (20T)	
2008 at Iowa	Quarters	#1	#8 Iowa	W	2-1	PENN STATE
	Semis		#4 Michigan State	W	1-0	
2000	Final		#2 Minnesota	W	2-1	
2009			NO BIG TEN TOURN. NO BIG TEN TOURN.			
2010 2011 at Northwestern	Quarters	#1	#8 Northwestern	W W	3-0	Illinois
Zonachoranwestem	Semis	77-1	#5 Minnesota	W	3-1	11111015
	Final		#2 Illinois	Ë	1-2 (OT)	
2012 at Indiana	Quarters	#1	#8 Iowa	W	2-0	Ohio State
	Semis		#5 Illinois	L	O-1	
2013 at Illinois	Quarters	#3	#6 Wisconsin	W	2-0	Nebraska
	Semis		#7 Iowa	<u> </u>	0-1	
2014 at Purdue	Quarters	#1	#8 Northwestern	L	0-1	Wisconsin
2015 at Penn State	Quarters	#1	#8 Illinois	W	3-1	PENN STATE
	Semis Final		#5 Michigan #3 Rutgers	W	1-0 2-0	
2016 at Minnesota	Quarters	#2	#7 Rutgers	VV	0-2	Minnesota
2017 at Indiana &	Quarters	#5	#4 Rutgers	T!	0-0 (20T)	PENN STATE
	Semis		#1 Ohio State	w	1-0 (20T)	
	Finals		#2 Northwestern	W	2-1	
2018 at Penn State	Quarters	#1	#8 Michigan	W	1-0	Minnesota
	Semis		#5 Illinois	W	1-0	
	Finals		#7 Minnesota	T%	0-0 (30T)	
2019 at Penn State	Quarters	#4	#5 Iowa	W	2-0	PENN STATE
	Semis		#8 Purdue	W	2-0	
	<u>Finals</u>		#3 Michigan	<u> </u>	2-1(OT)	
2020-21 at Penn State		#1 #6	#4 lowa	<u>L</u>	0-1	lowa
2021 at Michigan 2022 Columbus, Ohio	Quarters	#6 #6	#3 Michigan	w	1-3 1-0	Michigan PENN STATE
LUZZ COIUMBUS, UNIO	Semis	#6	#3 Wisconsin #2 Northwestern	W	1-0 2-0	PENN STATE
	Finals		#2 Northwestern #1 Michigan State	W	2-0 3-2	
		#4	#5 Indiana	W	3-0	lowa
2023 Columbus Obio	(Juarters					10 10 10
2023 Columbus, Ohio	Quarters Semis	#4		L		
2023 Columbus, Ohio 2024 Minneapolis, Minn.	Quarters Semis First	#10	#8 lowa #7 Minnesota	L W	0-1 (20T) 1-0	UCLA
	Semis		#8 Iowa	L	O-1 (20T)	UCLA
2024 Minneapolis, Minn.	Semis First	#10	#8 lowa #7 Minnesota	L	0-1 (20T) 1-0	UCLA Nine Titles



^{* -} Michigan advanced on penalty kicks, 3-1; # - Wisconsin advanced on penalty kicks, 4-3;
@ - Michigan advanced on penalty kicks, 4-2; ^ - Ohio State advanced on penalty kicks, 5-4
! - Penn State advanced on penalty kicks, 4-3; & - Hosted by Indiana University at Grand Park in West Field, Indiana % - Minnesota advanced on penalty kicks 5-4 - Hosted at Grand Park in West Field, Indiana



PENN STATE NCAA TOURNAMENT HISTORY

Date	Rd.	Seed	Opponent	Res/S	core
11/11/95	First	_	JAMES MADISON	L	1-2
11/17/96 11/24/96	First Second	_	at #19 George Mason at #6 Santa Clara	W L	2-0 1-3
11/16/97	First	_	#7 WILLIAM & MARY) 2-3
11/15/98	Second	7	INDIANA	W	2-1
11/21/98	Third		CLEMSON	W	1-0
11/29/98 11/14/99	QF Second	6	at #2 Florida #25 MARYLAND	W	1-3 3-2
11/21/99	Third	0	#19 SMU	W	5-0
11/27/99	QF		HARTFORD	W	2-0
12/3/99	SF		vs. #2 North Carolina ¹	L	0-2
11/12/00 11/17/00	Second Third	7	ILLINOIS (OT) DARTMOUTH	W	1-0 4-0
11/25/00	QF		#12 PORTLAND	L(OT)	
11/16/01	First	_	BUCKNELL	W	3-1
11/18/01	Second		VILLANOVA	W	3-0
11/24/01	Third		at #13 Connecticut	W	2-0
11/30/01 11/15/02	QF First	_	at #1 North Carolina vs. Princeton ²	W	<u>1-2</u> 2-0
11/17/02	Second		at #17 Maryland	W	2-1
11/24/02	Third		#23 VIRGINIA	W	3-0
11/30/02	QF CE		at #7 Connecticut	W	2-1
12/6/02 11/14/03	SF First	5	vs. #9 Portland ³ NAVY	W	<u>0-2</u> 5-0
11/16/03	Second	0	RUTGERS	W	3-1
11/22/03	Third		#23 TEXAS A&M	W	3-0
11/28/03	QF		at #2 UCLA	L	0-4
11/12/04 11/14/04	First	2	BINGHAMTON MARYLAND	W L	6-1 0-1
11/11/05	Second First	1	BUCKNELL	W	6-0
11/13/05	Second	•	#21 WEST VIRGINIA	W	5-2
11/19/05	Third		#9 TEXAS A&M	W	4-1
11/25/05	QF SF		#8 SANTA CLARA	W TOOT*	2-1
Dec. 2/05 11/10/06	First	2	vs. #1 Portland ⁴ NIAGARA	T(20T*	3-1
11/12/06	Second	_	VILLANOVA	W	2-0
11/17/06	Third		#13 BOSTON COLLEGE	W	1-0
11/24/06	QF		at #1 Notre Dame		0-4
11/16/07 11/18/07	First Second	1	MONMOUTH HOFSTRA	W W (OT	4-0
11/24/07	Third		#12 WEST VIRGINIA	L	0-1
11/14/08	First	-	at Rutgers	L(201	
11/13/09	First	4	COLGATE	W	5-0
11/15/09 11/12/10	Second First		VIRGINIA vs. Penn ⁵	W	<u>2-6</u> 1-0
11/14/10	Second		at #14 West Virginia	L	1-2
11/11/11	First	4	ARMY	W	1-0
11/18/11	Second		vs. #12 Marquette ⁶	W	4-1
11/20/11	Third	1	at #6 Wake Forest LIU BROOKLYN	W	2-4
11/10/12 11/16/12	First Second	1	BOSTON COLLEGE	W	4-0 5-2
11/18/12	Third		MICHIGAN	T(20T)	
11/23/12	QF		DUKE	W	1-0
11/30/12	SF		vs. Florida State 7	W (OT	-
12/2/12 11/15/13	NC First		vs. North Carolina ⁷ MONMOUTH	W	<u>1-4</u> 3-0
11/22/13	Second		vs. Wake Forest ⁸	L	0-1
11/14/14	First	2	BUFFALO	W	4-1
11/21/14	Second		UCONN	W	1-0
11/23/14 11/29/14	Third		VIRGINIA TECH	W	2-1
11/13/15	QF First	1	at #5 Texas A&M ⁴ ALBANY	W	<u>1-2</u> 5-0
11/20/15	Second	•	BOSTON UNIVERSITY		6-0
11/22/15	Third		OHIO STATE	W	4-0
11/28/15	QF CE		#4 WEST VIRGINIA	W	2-0
12/4/15 12/6/15	SF NC		vs. #9 Rutgers ⁹ vs. #20 Duke ⁹	W	2-0 1-0
11/11/16	First		BUCKNELL		<u>6-0</u>
11/18/16	Second		vs. #15 Virginia ¹⁰	L	0-3
11/10/17	First	3	STONY BROOK	W	7-0
11/17/17 11/19/17	Second Third		vs. #24 Wake Forest ⁵ at #7 West Virginia ⁵	W	2-0 3-1
11/24/17	QF		at #1 Stanford 11		0-4
11/9/18	First	3	BOWLING GREEN	W	4-1
11/16/18	Second		vs. #18 South Carolina ⁵	W	1-0
11/18/18	Third		vs. Wake Forest ⁵	W	1-0
11/23/18 11/15/19	QF First	4	at Florida State 12 STONY BROOK	W	<u>0-1</u> 3-1
11/22/19	Second	_	vs. Arizona ¹¹	W (OT)	
11/24/19	Third		at #1 Stanford 11	L	0-2
4/28/21	First		vs. Alabama State 9	W	5-0
5/1/21 5/5/21	Second Third		vs. #16 Vanderbilt ⁹ vs. #1 Florida State ⁹	W L	2-0 1-3
11/12/21	First		MONMOUTH	W	3-1
11/19/21	Second		at #11 USC ¹³	T(20T)*	** 2-2
11/21/21	Third		vs. South Carolina ¹³	L	0-2

Date	Rd.	Seed	Opponent	Res/	/Score
11/13/22	First	3	QUINNIPIAC	W	4-1
11/18/22	Second		WEST VIRGINIA	W	4-0
11/20/22	Third		#11 VIRGINIA	L(20	DT) 2-3
11/10/23	First	2	CENT. CONN. ST.	W	7-0
11/17/23	Second		#23 SANTA CLARA	W	2-0
11/19/23	Third		#21 SAINT LOUIS	W(20	OT) 4-3
11/25/23	QF		at #7 Clemson	L	1-2
11/16/24	First	4	STONY BROOK	W	8-1
11/22/24	Second		vs. #7 TCU ¹²	W	1-0
11/24/24	Third		vs. Vanderbilt 12	W	3-1
11/29/24	QF		at #8 North Carolina	L (O	T) 1-2

Totals - 30 Appearances (97 Matches) 66-28-3 232 GF-107 GA

- 1 San Jose, Calif. 5 Morgantown, W.Va. 2 College Park, Md. 6 Winston-Salem, N.C. 3 Austin, Texas 7 San Diego, Calif. 4 College Station, Texas 8 Charlottesville, Va.
- 9 Cary, N.C. 10 Washington, D.C. 11 Stanford, Calif. 12 Tallahassee, Fla. 13 Los Angeles, Calif..
- * Portland advanced on penalty kicks, 4-3
 ** Penn State advanced on penalty kicks, 3-2
 *** Penn State advanced on penalty kicks, 5-3

CAPS indicate home contests Note: From 2005-present, the four teams in each region are seeded 1-4.

APPEARANCES BY ROUND

NATIONAL CHAMPIONS

2015

NATIONAL CHAMPIONSHIP MATCH

2012 2015

COLLEGE CUP

1999, 2002, 2005, 2012, 2015

QUARTERFINALS

1998, 1999, 2000, 2001, 2002, 2003, 2005, 2006, 2012, 2014, 2015, 2017, 2018, 2023, 2024

THIRD ROUND

1998, 1999, 2000, 2001, 2002, 2003, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2011, 2012, 2014, 2015, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020-21, 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024

SECOND ROUND

1996, 1998, 1999, 2000, 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2009, 2010, 2011, 2012, 2013, 2014, 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020-21, 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024

NCAA TOURNAMENT RECORD

	Record	GF	GA
Jeffrey Field	47-7-1	176	42
Away Matches	5-14-1	23	42
Neutral Matches	14-7-1	33	23
Overtime Matches	4 5 0	01	00
UVertime Matches	4-5-3	21	22

Penn State extended its streak of appearances in the NCAA Tournament to 30 consecutive seasons in the 2024 campaign, a streak that dates back to the 1995 season. Penn State currently owns the second-longest active NCAA Tournament streak in the nation, surpassing all but North Carolina.

The Nittany Lions are 24-3 in first-round matches (PSU received byes from the first round in 1998, 1999 & 2000) and the Nittany Lions are currently in the midst of a 15-match first-round winning streak.

A five-time College Cup participant (1999, 2002, 2005, 2012 & 2015), Penn State has advanced to the quarterfinals 15 times with a 5-10 mark in those matches. PSU most recently contested a National Quarterfinal matchup in 2024, dropping a narrow 2-1 contest to eventual National Champion North Carolina. In NCAA Tournament action at home, the Nittany Lions have amassed an impressive record of 47-7-1 on Jeffrey Field, outscoring opponents by a whopping 176-42 tally.

Penn State has hosted the first round in 12 of the last 13 years with a 12-0 record in those matches. The entire 2020-21 NCAA Tournament was held in Cary, North Carolina, for precautionary reasons during the COVID-19 pandemic.



NITTANY LIONS ON NATIONAL TEAMS

MERRY ABELLO		UNITED STATES TEAMS		U-20 National Team	U-20 Women's NTC Invitational September 2016
Description of Teaching					
Comparison Thems					
West Marchan Team 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996 1996					,
U. 10.1 Macronal Team					
Line March Team March 2007 Line Marc					
Line					
WATERINE ASAMA Patron Pa					
Link		-	•	U-20 National Team	Training Camp January 2015
U-20 Astronal Team	U-18 National Team		February 2018	U-21 National Team	
U-20 National Team Polymer 2006 Polymer 200		BELLA AYSCUE		U-21 National Team	Nordic Cup in Finland 2006
Description	U-20 National Team		May 2025	U-21 National Team	England Tour February 2006
U-23 Setional Team	U-19 National Team	Training Camp	March 2025		
U-23 National Team		BRITTANY BASINGER			
U-20 National Team Training Carrior Descriptor 2013 U-20 National Team Concentration Descriptor 2013 U-20 National Team Concentration Descriptor 2013 U-20 National Team Training Carrior Descriptor 2013 U-20 National Team U-20 National					
U-20 National Team					3
U-20 National Team					
### AAADA BROWN ### AAADA BROW					
Senior National Team	0-20 National Team	Training Camp	December 2013		
U-20 National Team		_		U-20 National Team	CONCACAF Championship May-June 2023
U-7 National Team	Senior National Team	Training Camp	2003, 2004		MAYA HAYES
U-7 National Team		JORDAN CANNIFF		U-20 National Team	
U-20 National Team	U-17 National Team		November 2018		Japan Friendlies June 2012
U-20 National Team			July 2016		
U-20 National Team					
U-20 National Team Senior National Team U-20 National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team U-20 National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team U-20 Natio					
U-20 National Team					
U-20 National Team U-20 National				J-ZU National Team	January 2010
U-20 National Team					MELISSA HAYES
U-20 National Team				U-20 National Team	
U-20 National Team					
U-20 National Team Senior National Team Training Camp Senior National Team Senior Na	U-20 National Team				
U-20 National Team	U-20 National Team	Training Camp	April 2016	U-20 National Team	Training Camp January 2011
U.2.D National Team CONCACAF U-20 World Cup December 2016 U-22 National Team Training Camp March 2016 U.2.D National Team Training Camp July 2015 U-23 National Team Training Camp July 2015 U.2.D National Team Training Camp July 2015 U-23 National Team Training Camp July 2015 U.2.D National Team KORI CHAPIC August 2014 U-20 National Team Locational Team November 2016 U.2.D National Team Semicr National Team Locational Team Locati					ELLIE IEAN
U-20 National Team				LI-23 National Team	
U-20 National Team					
U-20 National Team					
U-20 National Team				U-23 National Team	F <mark>our-N</mark> ations Nordic Tournament June 2017
U-20 National Team U-20 National Team SAM COFFEY International Friendles Senior National Team Training Camp Senior National Team Training Camp Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Training Camp Senior National Team Senior National Team Training Camp Senior National Team Senior National Team Training Camp Senior National Team Training Camp Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Training Camp Senior National Team	U-20 National Team		August 2014		
Senior National Team International Friendlies Senior National Team Training Camp Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Training Camp Senior National Team Senior National Team Training Camp Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Training Camp Senior National Team Senior Natio					
SAM COFFEY Senior National Team Senior National Tea	III 20 Notional Toom		May 2011		
Senior National Team	0-20 National Team	Trailing Camp	May 2011		
Senior National Team		SAM COFFEY		U-20 National Team	Training Camp June 2016
Senior National Team CONCACAF W Gold Cup Senior National Team CONCACAF W Gold Cup Senior National Team Senior National Team International Friendiles 2024 Senior National Team International Friendiles 2024 Senior National Team U-20 Na	Senior National Team	International Friendlies	2025		
Senior National Team SheBelleves Cup Senior National Team SheBelleves Cup Senior National Team International Friendlies Senior National Team International Friendlies Senior National Team CONCACAF Championships July 2022 Senior National Team CONCACAF Championships Senior National Team Lea Manga Tournament April 2019 Lea Manga Tournament April 2019 Senior National Team Lea Manga Tournament April 2019 Senior National Team Training Camp January 2017 KELLY CONVEY Senior National Team Training Camp March 202 Senior Natio					
Senior National Team CONCACAF Wighel Cup February-March 2024 Senior National Team International Friendlies Senior National Team International Friendlies International Friendlies Senior National Team Colombia Friendlies Colombia Friendlies Senior National Team U-20 National Team					
Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team CONCACAF Championships Senior National Team CONCACAF Championships Senior National Team U-23 National Team U-24 National Team U-25 National Team U-26 National Team U-27 National Team U-28 National Team U-29 National Team U-29 National Team U-29 National Team U-29 National Team U-20 National				0-20 National Team	Training Carrip
Senior National Team Colombia Freediles Colombia Fr					KIERYNJETER
Senior National Team U-29 National Team U-20 Nation				U-19 National Team	Training Camp March 2025
U-23 National Team U-20 National	Senior National Team	CONCACAF Championships	July 2022		
U-20 National Team Wellty Convery Senior National Team Wellty Convery Senior National Team Se				Senior National Team	
Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Training Camp Training Camp Training Camp Training Camp Training Camp Training Camp March 2025 FRANNIE CROUSE U-23 National Team Training Camp Training Camp Training Camp Training Camp Training Camp July 2017 Tanli COSTA U-20 National Team U-20 National Team Training Camp Training Camp March 2025 Senior National Team Training Camp May 2018 Senior National Team Se		9		Senior National Team	Concaf Olympic Qualifying January-February 2020
Senior National Team Training Camp 2000 Senior National Team Senior National Team Training Camp March 2025 Senior National Team Senior Nationa	0-20 National Team	Training Camp	January 2017		
Senior National Team RILEY CROSS Training Camp March 2025 RILEY CROSS Training Camp March 2025 FRANNIE CROUSE U-23 National Team Training Camp July 2017 Training Camp July 2017 Taning Camp July 2017 Taning Camp July 2017 Taning Camp July 2017 Training Camp July 2017 Training Camp July 2017 Training Camp March 2025 Adaptate September 24 Senior National Team Senior		KELLY CONVEY			
RILEY CROSS U-18 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-19 National Team U-20 National Team U	Senior National Team		2000	Senior National Team	Tournament of Nations July-August 2017
U-18 National Team Training Camp May 2018 U-20 National Team Training Camp May 2018 U-20 National Team Training Camp May 2018 Training Camp May 2018 Training Camp May 2018 U-19 National Team U-19 National Team Training Camp May 2018 U-19 National Team U-19 National Team Training Camp May 2018 U-19 National Team U-19 National Team Training Camp May 2018 U-19 National Team U-20 National Team U-					
U-23 National Team U-20 National Team U-18 National Team U-18 National Team U-18 National Team U-19 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National					
FRANNIE CROUSE Training Camp TANI COSTA U-20 National Team Team Training Camp AMANDA DENNIS U-19 National Team U-20 National	U-18 National Team	Training Camp	March 2025	Senior National Team	Friendly vs. Thailand September 2016
Training Camp Tanicosta U-20 National Team U-30 National Team National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team S		EDANNIE CDOUGE			
TANI COSTA U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-19 National Team U-19 National Team U-20 National Team U-19 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team Nike Friendlies V. Colombia April 2009 November 2018 National Team Nordic Cup Training Camp Nordic Cup Training Camp Nordic Cup Training Camp	U-23 National Team		July 2017	Senior National Team	Send-off Series July 2016
TANI COSTA Team Training Camp Team Training Camp Team Training Camp Team Training Camp AMANDA DENNIS U-20 National Team U-19 Na			54., 2517	Senior National Team	Pre-Olympic Tune-Up June 2016
U-20 National Team Fraining Camp AMANDA DENNIS Training Camp May 2018 Senior National Team Seni		TANI COSTA			
AMANDA DENNIS U-19 National Team U-20 National Team	U-20 National Team	Team Training Camp	2009	Senior National Team	
U-19 National Team U-20 National Team U-19 National Team U-20 National Team U-19 National Team Nord Cup Training Camp U-19 National Team National Team National Team National Team National Team National Team Nord Cup Training Camp National Team National Team National Team Nord Cup Training Camp National Team National Team National Team Nord Cup Training Camp National Team National Team National Team Nord Cup Qualifying Nord Cup Qu				Senior National Team	Training Camp January 2016
U-20 National Team U-19 National Team U-20 National	I I-10 National Tages		May 2010		
U-19 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National		= :		Senior National Team	Send-off Series May 2015
U-18 National Team U-19 National Team U-19 National Team U-18 National Team U-19 National Team U-19 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-17 National Team U-17 National Team U-17 National Team U-18 National Team U-18 National Team U-20 National Team U-19 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National			,		
U-19 National Team U-18 National Team U-18 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-17 National Team U-17 National Team U-17 National Team U-18 National Team U-20 National Team U-19 National Team U-19 National Team U-19 National Team U-20 National Team U-19 National Team U-20 National Team U-19 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team Nordic Cup in Finland U-21 National Team Nordic Cup in Finl					
JULIA DOHLE U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-17 National Team U-17 National Team U-17 National Team U-18 National Team U-19 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U	U-19 National Team	Training Camp	May 2016	Senior National Team	International Tournament of Brasilia December 2014
U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-17 National Team U-17 National Team U-18 National Team U-20 National Team U-19 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National	U-18 National Team	La Manga Tournament	March 2016		
U-20 National Team U-17 National Team U-17 Women's World Cup U-18 National Team U-20 Championship U-17 Women's World Cup Senior National Team U-18 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21		HH 14 DOL !! E			
U-17 Women's World Cup CORI DYKE U-23 National Team U-30 National Team U-47 Women's World Cup CORI DYKE U-23 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-22 National Team U-21 National Team	LI-20 National Team		Eebruary 2020	Senior National Team	Algarve Cup March 2013
CORI DYKE U-23 National Team U-29 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-2					
CORI DYKE U-23 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-	O 17 National Team	o in womens world cup	14046111061 2018		
U-23 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-21 National		CORI DYKE			
U-20 National Team Nike Friendlies December 2018 Senior National Team Sweden Friendlies World Cup Qualifying October 2018 Senior National Team Senior Nation	U-23 National Team		March 2022	Senior National Team	English Tour March 2011
HEIDI DRUMMOND U-21 National Team Training Camp 2002, 2003 MADDIE (ELLISTON) NOLF U-20 National Team FifeA U-20 World Cup November 2016 Senior National Team Senior National Team Alternate for Olympics August 20 Senior National Team Four Nations Tournament in China U-21 National Team Nordic Cup in Finland U-21 National Team U-21 Nati					
HEIDI DRUMMOND U-21 National Team Training Camp					
U-21 National Team Nordic Cup in Finland July 20 U-21 National Team Training Camp 2005, 20 U-20 National Team FIFA U-20 World Cup November 2016				Senior National Team	Alternate for Olympics August 2008
MADDIE (ELLISTON) NOLF U-21 National Team Training Camp 2005, 20 U-20 National Team FIFA U-20 World Cup November 2016	U-21 National Team	Training Camp	2002, 2003		
U-20 National Team FIFA U-20 World Cup November 2016		MADDIE (ELLISTON) NOLE			
	U-20 National Team		November 2016	5 2adona ream	
U-20 National Team Training Camp October 2016 CONTINUED ON NEXT PAGE				l	CONTINUED ON NEXT PAGE





NITTANY LIONS ON NATIONAL TEAMS

JOANNA LOHMAN Fraining Camp		U-20 National Team	FIFA U-20 World Cup	November 2016
Training Camp				
	2008	U-20 National Team	Training Camp	October 2016
World Cup Send-Off Series	June 2007	U-20 National Team	U-20 Women's NTC Invitational	September 2016
Four Nations Tournament in Chin		U-20 National Team	Training Camp	July 2016
Queen Peace Cup in South Korea		U-20 National Team	Training Camp	June 2016
Fraining Camp	2004-007 2002, 2003	U-20 National Team U-20 National Team	Training Camp	May 2016
Nordic Cup in Finland Algarve Cup in Portugal	2002, 2003 March 2001	U-20 National Team	Training Camp La Manga Tournament	April 2016 March 2016
Fraining Camp	2000, 2003-05	U-20 National Team	Training Camp	January 2016
raining Camp	2000, 2003-05	U-20 National Team	Training Camp	July 2015
PAYTON LINNEHAN		U-20 National Team	U-20 WNT NTC Invitational	June 2015
Portland Thorns Preseason Tourn	nament March 2023	U-20 National Team	10 Nations U-19 International Tour	
Portland Thorns Preseason Tourn		U-20 National Team	Training Camp	January 2015
J-17 Women's World Cup	November 2018	o zo madonar ream	maining camp	50110017 2010
Toreno Famminile Delle Nazioni	June 2017		EMILY OLEKSIUK	
CONCACACAF U-15 Championsh		U-21 National Team	Nordic Cup in Norway	July 2001
		U-21 National Team	Mexican Tour Champions	May 2001
SHEA MOYER		Senior National Team	Algarve Cup in Portugal	March 200°
Training Camp	May 2018	U-21 National Team	Training Camp	2000
		U-21 National Team	France Tour	May 2000
ALYSSA NAEHER		U-21 National Team	Training Camp	2000
Paris Olympics	July-August 2024			
SheBelieves Cup	April 2024		MARLEE RAYMOND	
CONCACAF W Gold Cup	February-March 2024	U-17 National Team	International Friendlies	June 2025
nternational Friendlies	2024			
FIFA World Cup	July-August 2023		KALEIGH RIEHL	
nternational Friendlies	2023	U-23 National Team	Thorns Spring Invitational	March 2019
SheBelieves Cup	February 2023	U-23 National Team	Training Camp	May 2018
CONCACAF Championship	July 2022	U-23 National Team	Training Camp	March 2018
SheBelieves Cup	February 2022	U-23 National Team	Training Camp	January 2018
Tokyo Olympics	July-August 2021	U-23 National Team	Training Camp	November 2017
nternational Friendlies	2021	U-23 National Team	Training Camp	July 2017
SheBelieves Cup	February 2021	U-23 National Team	Four-Nations Nordic Tournament	June 2017
nternational Friendlies	Jan-Feb 2021	U-23 National Team	Training Camp	March 2017
SheBelieves Cup	March 2020	U-20 National Team	FIFA U-20 World Cup	November 2016
	January-February 2020	U-20 National Team	Training Camp	October 2016
Victory Tour	August-October 2019	U-20 National Team	U-20 Women's NTC Invitational	September 2016
FIFA World Cup	June-July 2019	U-20 National Team	Training Camp	July 2016
World Cup Send-Off Series	May 2019	U-20 National Team	Training Camp	June 2016
Fournament of Nations	July-August 2018	U-20 National Team	Training Camp	May 2016
Training Camp	July 2018	U-20 National Team	Training Camp	April 2016
Friendly vs. China PR	June 2018	U-20 National Team	La Manga Tournament	March 2016
SheBelieves Cup	March 2018	U-20 National Team	Training Camp	January 2016
Friendly vs. Denmark	January 2018	U-20 National Team	Training Camp	July 2015
Fraining Camp Friendlies vs. Canada	January 2018 November 2017	U-20 National Team	Training Camp	January 2015
	November 2017		DENAY RILEY	
Fraining Camp	October 2017	U-21 National Team		Fabruary 2000
Friendly vs. Korea Republic Friendlies vs. New Zealand	September 2017	0-21 National Team	England Tour	February 2006
Fournament of Nations	July-August 2017		KENNEDY RING	
Friendly vs. Norway	June 2017	U-18 National Team	Training Camp	March 2025
-riendly vs. Norway -riendly vs. Sweden	June 2017 June 2017	U-18 National Team	Training Camp	March 2025
Friendly vs. Russia	April 2017		ALLY SCHLEGEL	
SheBelieves Cup	March 2017	U-23 National Team	Portland Thorns Preseason Tournam	nent March 2022
Fraining Camp	January 2017	U-18 National Team	Training Camp	February 2018
Friendlies vs. Romania	November 2016	o lo reacional real in	Training Camp	r cordary 2010
Friendlies vs. Switzerland	October 2016		KATIE SCHOEPFER	
riendly vs. Thailand	September 2016	U-23 National Team	Four Nations Tournament	February 201
Friendly vs. Netherlands	September 2016	U-23 National Team	Four Nations Cup	June-July 2010
Rio Olympics	August 2016	U-23 National Team	Northern Ireland/England Tour	May-July 2009
Send-off Series	July 2016	U-23 National Team	England Friendly	March 2008
Pre-Olympic Tune-Up	June 2016	U-20 National Team	Training Camp	2000, 2006-07
nternational Friendlies vs. Colom			3 10 1	
SheBelieves Cup	March 2016		TAYLOR SCHRAM	
Dlympic Qualifying	February 2016	U-20 National Team	FIFA World Cup	August 2012
Training Camp	January 2016			
Victory Tour	August-December 2015		KEALEYTITMUSS	
FIFA World Cup	June-July 2015	U-20 National Team	CONCACAF Women's U20 Champion	nship May 2025
Algarve Cup	March 2015	U-19 National Team	Training Camp	March 2025
nternational Tournament of Bras		U-19 National Team	Training Camp	April 2024
nternational Friendlies	August-September 2014			
Training Camp	November 2013		DANIELLE TONEY	
World Cup Training Camp	April 2011	U-23 National Team	Oregon Training Camp	April-May 2010
Four Nations Tournament	February 2011			
Fraining Camp	January 2010		FRANKIE TAGLIAFERRI	
FIFA U-20 World Cup	November 2008	U-19 National Team	Training Camp	May 2018
CONCACAF Championship	June 2008	U-19 National Team	Training Camp	January 2018
Cyprus Women's Cup	March 2008	U-20 National Team	Training Camp	April 2017
Pan Am Games	July 2007	U-20 National Team	La Manga Tournament	March 2017
Fraining Camp	2007	U-19 National Team	Training Camp	January 2017
CHRISTINE NAIRN			MALLORY WEBER	
World Cup Training Camp	April 2011	U-23 National Team	Training Camp	January 2016
Four Nations Tournament	February 2011	U-20 National Team	CONCACAF Championship	January 2014
FIFA World Cup	July 2010		•	, -
CONCACAF Championship	January 2010		TIFFANY WEIMER	
Canada Friendlies	May-July 2009	Senior National Team	Training Camp	2006, 2008
FIFA World Cup	November 2008	U-21 National Team	Nordic Cup in Finland	2006
	June 2008	U-21 National Team	Training Camp	2004, 2009
JOINCACAF CHAITIDIOLISHID				February 2005
	March 2008			,000
Cyprus Women's Cup		o ziriddionarroann		
Cyprus Women's Cup Pan Am Games	July 2007	o zimadona roam		
Cyprus Women's Cup		o ziriddona redin		
FIFA World	Cup F Championship	Cup November 2008 F Championship June 2008	Cup November 2008 U-21 National Team F Championship June 2008 U-21 National Team	Cup November 2008 U-21 National Team Nordic Cup in Finland F Championship June 2008 U-21 National Team Training Camp Imen's Cup March 2008 U-21 National Team England Tour

UNITED STATES (Cont.)

EMILY OGLE



NITTANY LIONS ON NATIONAL TEAMS

March 2023

2003

Fall 2003

May 2003

August 2002

Senior National Team Senior National Team U-21 National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team U-21 National Team U-21 National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team

Senior National Team Senior National Team U-21 National Team

U-23 National Team

Senior National Team U-23 National Team U-23 National Team U-23 National Team U-17 National Team U-17 National Team U-17 National Team U-17 National Team

U-23 National Team

U-20 National Team

CHRISTIE WELSH Training Camps 2004-08 World Cup Send-Off Series June 2007 Nordic Cup in Finland July 2002 Canada Friendly June 2005 Finland Friendly April 2002 Nordic Cup in Norway July 2001 Mexican Tour Champions May 2001 Algarve Cup in Portugal March 2001, 2005 Australia Cup, Pacific Cup, 2000 Nike U.S. Cup Winners, Germany & Portugal Tours Training Camp 2000 Olympic Team Alternate 2000 2000 Training Camp

> ELLIE WHEELER Portland Thorns Preseason Tournament

KATE WIESNER June 2024 Training Camp

Portland Thorns Preseason Tournament March 2023 Portland Thorns Preseason Tournament Training Camp U-17 CONCACAF World Cup Qualifying March 2022 January 2022 July 2018 Toreno Femminile Delle Nazion June 2017 U-17 CONCACAF World Cup Qualifying U-17 Women's World Cup June 2016 July 2016

CHARLOTTE WILLIAMS

Training Camp July 2017

KAELYN WOLFE

Training Camp March 2025

CANADA TEAMS

HOLLY LINCOLN

U-20 National Team

LEXI MARTON

Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team

Senior National Team Senior National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team U-20 National Team

Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team

Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team

Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team U-19 National Team

Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team

Senior National Team Senior National Team U-19 National Team U-19 National Team

Pan-American Games

Olympic Training Camp May 2012 U.S. Friendlies September 2011 World Cup Training Camp May 2011 Training Camp and Friendlies May-June 2010 Training Camp , 2007-2008 CONCACAF Championship January 2010 FIFA U-20 World Cup November 2008 CONCACAF Championship June 2008

ERIN McLEOD

Tokyo Olympics July-August 2021 Enlgand Friendly April 2019 February-March 2018 Algarve Cup Olympic Qualifying February 2016 Training Camp February 2016 Training Camp January 2016 Torneio Internacional de Natal December 2015 Training Camp FIFA World Cup December 2015 June-July 2015 International Friendlies May 2014-June 2015 Cyprus Women's Cup March 2015 Training Camps December 2012-June 2013 July 2012 London Olympics Olympic Qualifying January 2012 Olympic Training Camp May 2012 FIFA World Cup June-July 2011 World Cup Training Camp May 2011 European Friendlies April 2011 Training Camp and Friendlies May-June 2010 U.S. Friendly May 2009 Beijing Olympics August 2008 Peace Queen Cup
CONCACAF Olympic Qualifying June 2008 April 2008 FIFA World Cup September 2007 Queen Peace Cup in South Korea November 2006 FIFA World Cup

CARMELINA MOSCATO

Algarve Cup in Portugal

FIFA U-19 World Cup

FIFA World Cup June-July 2015 International Friendlies May 2014-June 2015 March 2015 Cyprus Women's Cup December 2012-June 2013 Training Camps London Olympics July 2012 Olympic Qualifying January 2012 Olympic Training Camp May 2012 FIFA World Cup June-July 2011 World Cup Training Camp May 2011 European Friendlies April 2011 Training Camp and Friendlies May-June 2010 FIFA World Cup Fall 2003 May 2003 Algarve Cup in Portugal 2003 FIFA U-19 World Cup August 2002

GILLIAN SAMUEL

2000 Senior National Team Training Camp

OLIVIA SMITH

Senior National Team U-20 National Team Senior National Team U-17 National Team Senior National Team U-17 National Team U-19 National Team U-15 National Team U-17 National Team U-15 National Team

U-17 National Team

FIFA World Cup CONCACAF U-20 Champ. Qualif. FIFA U-20 Women's World Cup U-20 Pre-Tournament Camp Training Camp CONCACAF Championship Training Camp in USA Training Camp in Mexico Tournament in China Training Camp Training Camp CONCACAF Championship Training Camp Training Camp Training Camp

July-August 2023 April 2023 August 2022 August 2022 July 2022 March 2022 January 2020 December 2019 November 2019 September 2019 May 2019 August 2018 March 2018 April 2017 February 2017

COSTA RICAN TEAMS

RAQUEL RODRIGUEZ

CONCACAF W Gold Cup Senior National Team Senior National Team International Friendlies Senior National Team FIFA World Cup Senior National Team Olympic Qualifying Senior National Team Olympic Qualifying Senior National Team Friendlies vs. Mexico Senior National Team International Friendly Senior National Team International Friendly Senior National Team nternational Friendly Senior National Team Olympic Qualifying Senior National Team Training Camp Pan American Games Senior National Team Senior National Team FIFA World Cup Senior National Team Friendlies FIFA World Cup Qualifying Senior National Team Olympic Qualifying Senior National Team Senior National Team Pan American Games Senior National Team World Cup Qualifying U-20 National Team World Cup Qualifiers Olympic Qualifying Senior National Team FIFA World Cup U17 National Team

February-March 2024 2024 July-August 2023 July 2022 January-February 2020 November 2017 June 2017 April 2017 July 2016 February 2016 January 2016 July 2015 June-July 2015 May-June 2015 October 2014 January 2012 October 2011 October-November 2010 January 2010 April 2008 October-November 2008 June 2008

ENGLAND TEAMS

GRACE FISK

FIFA World Cup Qualifying

U-19 National Team La Manga Tournament U-19 National Team Training Camp

March 2017 January 2017

IRELAND TEAMS

MARISSA SHEVA

Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team Senior National Team

U20 National Team

International Friendlies UEFA Wom<mark>en's Nati</mark>ons League FIFA World Cup International Friendlies

2025 2025 July-August 2023 April 2023

July 2025

2025

GERMANY TEAMS

LAURA FREIGANG

Senior National Team U-20 National Team U-19 National Team U-19 National Team U-19 National Team U-19 National Team U-20 National Team

UEFA Women's Championship International Friendlies Paris Olympics International Friendlies UEFA Women's Nations League FIFA World Cup FIFA World Cup Qualifying EURO Olympic Qualifying Training Camp UEFA U-19 Group Stage UEFA U-19 Elite Round Friendly vs. Hungary La Manga Tournament FIFA U-20 World Cup

July-August 2024 2024 2023-24 July-August 2023 September-November 2022 July 2022 January 2018 August 2017 June 2017 April 2017 March 2017 November 2016





On August 5, 1993, then-athletic director **Jim Tarman** officially announced that women's soccer would become Penn State's 14th women's varsity sport and 29th varsity athletic team overall. Not since 1977, when Penn State granted women's volleyball varsity status, had another sport been added to the Nittany Lions' elite athletic program.

In its 29-year varsity history, the Nittany Lion women's soccer program has grown by leaps and bounds. Here's a look at its history, so far...

1977

 Jan.: A group of female athletes organized the International Soccer Club
 Women's Division on campus.

1979

• Jan.: The University formally recognized women's soccer as an independent club sport.

1993

 Nov.: In its final club season, Penn State compiled a 7-5-1 record. Seven team members made the varsity roster in 1994.

1994

- Jan. 7: **Patrick Farmer** was hired as the first head coach of Penn State women's soccer after a very successful career at Ithaca College.
- Sept. 3: The Nittany Lions took the field for the first time, losing at James Madison, 4-1. Freshman Rachel Hoffman recorded the team's first-ever goal.
- Sept. 11: Penn State claimed its first women's soccer victory with a 4-1 win at Towson State.
- Sept. 18: With a 2-1 win over Indiana, PSU won its first home match at Jeffrey Field in addition to its first Big Ten win.
- Oct. 7: Unranked Penn State registered its first upset of a nationally ranked foe, knocking off No. 8 Wisconsin, 3-0, on the road in Madison.
- Nov. 4: Following their inaugural varsity season, the Nittany Lions participated in their first-ever Big Ten Tournament.

1995

- · Oct. 10: Penn State jumped into the national spotlight, receiving its first national ranking. The Lions debuted at No. 17 in Soccer America's poll and No. 22 in the National Soccer Coaches Association of America coaches' poll.
- Nov. 3: After finishing the regular season third in Big Ten play, the Nittany Lions won their first Big Ten Tournament match with a 1-0 win over Michigan State.
- November 11: The Nittany Lions

competed in their first NCAA Tournament, fall to James Madison, 2-1, in First Round action at Jeffrey Field.

1996

- Nov. 12: Moving up the national poll, the Nittany Lions finished the season with their then-highest national ranking to date at No. 9.
- Nov. 17: Penn State claimed its first NCAA Tournament victory with a 2-0 shutout at No. 19 George Mason.

1997

- Aug. 3: Making international history, Penn State became the first American women's team to play in London's Wembley Stadium. The Nittany Lions lost to the London Select Team, 3-2, before 40,000 fans. Junior **Carole Dutchka** became only the second American, and first-ever American woman, to score a goal in Wembley.
- Nov. 16: Senior **Rachel Hoffman** concluded her PSU career as the Nittany Lions' most decorated player. The four-time All-Big Ten and NSCAA All-Region selection ended her four-year stint as the Big Ten's all-time scoring leader. She also set every PSU career scoring mark to date.

1998

- Sept. 4: Freshman Bonnie Young recorded the Nittany Lions' first-ever hat trick in a 3-0 upset of No. 18 Maryland. Sophomore Jeannine Verdrager assisted on all three goals.
- Oct. 5: Penn State received its thenhighest national ranking at No. 6, a spot it held for two weeks.
- Oct. 18: With a 4-2 win at No. 20 Wisconsin, Penn State clinched its firstever Big Ten Championship with a 7-1-1 record
- Nov. 8: The Nittany Lions claimed their first-ever Big Ten Tournament title with a 2-0 shutout of Ohio State. The match was also televised by Fox Sports Chicago, marking the first-ever broadcast of a women's soccer match from Jeffrey Field.
- Nov. 29: The Nittany Lions advanced to the NCAA quarterfinals, losing to eventual national champion Florida Gators, 3-1, in Gainesville.
- Dec. 8: Junior Kelly Convey became the first Nittany Lion to be named as an NSCAA Division I First-Team All-American.

1999

· Sept. 5: After just one hat trick in five years of Penn State history, freshman **Christie Welsh** notched four goals in the 4-2 win over James Madison. The All-American finished her initial campaign with three hat tricks while rewriting

PENN STATE PLAYS IN LONDON'S HISTORIC WEMBLEY STADIUM

Penn State women's soccer etched its name into the Wembley Stadium record book during its 1997 Summer European Tour.

On August 3, 1997, before a nearsellout crowd, Penn State played an exhibition match with the London Select Team prior to the annual FA Community Shield Match, which pitted the men's regular-season league champion (Manchester United) against the league cup winner (Chelsea FC).

The Nittany Lions became the first American women's team to play in England's Wembley Stadium. Carole Dutchka also became only the second American and first-ever American woman to score a goal in Wembley when she tied the score 1-1 late in the first half. Trailing 2-1 midway through the second half, Shari Pickett knocked in a goal to tie the score. But with 8:00 left to play, England scored the final goal to post the 3-2 win in front of 40,000 fans.

"Our entire team was excited about (the tour) and about the chance to play in one of the great historical stadiums worldwide," said then-Penn State head coach Patrick Farmer. "We saw some different styles of play, and we experienced soccer as more than just a sport. In Europe, the game is a phenomena, it's a part of the culture. The trip was a great opportunity for our players."

At halftime of the FA Community

At halftime of the FA Community Shield Match, the Nittany Lions challenged the London Select Team in a penalty kick shootout. Proceeds from the event went to the Charity Shield, England's equivalent of the U.S. United Way.

But Wembley wasn't Penn State's only stop. On August 5, the Nittany Lions captured a 4-2 win from Mill-wall Football Club, the top-ranked club team in the Premier Division, on live national television. Dutchka notched a goal to send the match into halftime knotted 1-1. After falling behind early in the second stanza, PSU reeled off three unanswered goals from Rachel Hoffman, Kelly Convey and Dutchka for the win.

PSU also traveled to Belgium for a match with the Dutch Select Team and to Germany for the S.V. Hemmerdon Frauenfussball Tournament.

every single-match and season scoring record.

- · Sept. 12: Before a crowd of 4,213, then-No. 5 Penn State recorded the biggest upset in school history when it knocked off of No. 1 UNC, 3-2, in Chapel Hill. Named the MVP for the UNC Tournament, **Emily Oleksiuk** saved a penalty kick to preserve the win.
- Oct. 8: In the 3-2 overtime win at lowa, goalkeeper **Emily Oleksiuk** made school history as the first keeper to record a scoring statistic, assisting All-American **Kelly Convey's** goal.
- Oct. 24: Sophomore goalkeeper Emily
 Oleksiuk became the Nittany Lions' alltime winningest keeper with her 34th
 victory after 42 matches in the 3-2 win
 at George Mason.



PENN STATE LEGEND CHRISTIE WELSH: 2001 NATIONAL PLAYER OF THE YEAR

Christie Welsh, the most decorated player in Penn State women's soccer history, swept collegiate soccer's national player of the year awards as a junior in 2001. Welsh brought home the the Hermann Trophy and the National Soccer Coaches Association of America/Missouri Athletic Club Player of the Year awards. On December 4, 2001, Welsh became the first Big Ten Conference and Nittany Lion women's soccer player to win the prestigious Hermann Trophy. The 14th female soccer player to be honored with the award, Robert R. Hermann, the trophy's namesake, presented the award to Welsh in a ceremony at the Bryce Jordan Center. Welsh was the second Nittany Lion to garner the award, joining men's soccer legend Jim Stamatis who won the award in 1979 while playing under Hall of Fame coach Walter Bahr.

Two days later, the Missouri Athletic Club announced that Welsh was selected as the 2001 NSCAA Collegiate Player of the Year. The only Nittany Lion to ever win the award, she became

Year. The only Nittany Lion to ever win the award, she became the first soccer player in Big Ten Conference history to garner the honor.

The Hermann Trophy is the oldest and most prestigious award in collegiate soccer. The equivalent to college football's Heisman Trophy, the Hermann Trophy was first awarded to male soccer players in 1967 and is presented every year to the most outstanding collegiate soccer player in the nation. The winners are determined through a nationwide balloting of soccer coaches and sportswriters. In 1988 the Trophy was expanded to include both a male and female recipient.

The official NCAA Division I player of the year award of the

The official NCAA Division I player of the year award of the National Soccer Coaches Association of America, the Missouri Athletic Club Collegiate Player of the Year was decided in 2001 by a voting of all Division I soccer coaches. Presented to the

top male and female soccer player in the nation, the recipients received the traditional crystal ball trophy at the NSCAA All-America dinner in St. Louis, Mo.

The MAC Player of the Year was first presented in 1986 to the top male collegiate player. In 1991, the award was expanded to

include a female winner.

Past female winners of the Hermann Trophy and NSCAA/
MAC Player of the Year award include United States Women's
World Cup Champions Michelle Akers, Kristine Lilly, Tisha
Venturini, Shannon MacMillan and two-time winners Mia Hamm

and Cindy Parlow.

Welsh won the MAC Player of the Year award by a large margin, picking up 152 points. Florida's Abby Wambach finished second in the voting with 119, followed by North Carolina's Jena Kleugel (106), Santa Clara's Aly Wagner (103) and UNC's Danielle Borgman (90).

In 2001, Welsh was the only player in the nation to rank among the top 10 in points per match (third, 2.62), goals per match (fourth, 0.96) and assists per match (eighth, 0.69). That match (fourth, 0.96) and assists per match (eighth, 0.69). That season, she not only helped the Nittany Lions to their fourth-straight Big Ten regular season crown and third conference tournament title in four years, she also broke the Big Ten career records for points, goals, assists and match-winning goals. She additionally broke her own single-season Big Ten record for points (68) and tied the assists mark (18) en route to her third-straight B1G Player of the Year honor.

Welsh was the last player to receive both awards. Prior to the 2002 season, the Hermann Trophy and NSCAA/MAC Player of the Year award were combined to form the MAC Hermann Trophy, which is voted on by members of the United Soccer Coaches, the successor organization to the NSCAA.

- · Nov. 4: The back-to-back Big Ten Champion Nittany Lions swept the league's annual honors as Christie Welsh earned Player of the Year and Freshman of the Year accolades.
- Nov. 21: With its 5-0 blasting of No. 19 SMU in the NCAA third round, the Nittany Lions claimed the 100th victory in program history and the 50th win at home on Jeffrey Field.
- · Nov. 27: Following its 2-0 shutout of Hartford in the NCAA quarterfinals, Penn State became the first Big Ten school to advance to the NCAA Women's College Cup since the Conference began sponsorship in 1994.
- Dec. 3: Making their national television debut on ESPN2, the No. 6 seeded Nittany Lions lost 2-0 to No. 2 seed North Carolina in the Women's College Cup.

2000

- · Jan. 13: Head coach Patrick Farmer earned NSCAA National Coach of the Year honors at the organization's annual convention. Forward Christie Welsh was named Soccer Buzz magazine's National Freshman of the Year.
- Oct. 22: With her last save in the 1-0 win over No. 19 Harvard, junior All-American keeper Emily Oleksiuk became PSU's career leader in saves. By the end of the season, she ranked first in every PSU career goalkeeper category.
- · Oct. 27: With its 1-0 shutout at Michigan State, Penn State recorded its first perfect slate of 10-0-0 in Big Ten play en route to its third consecutive Big Ten Championship. The Nittany Lions became the first team in league history to win three league crowns.
- · Nov. 2: Sophomore Christie Welsh

earned Big Ten Player of the Year accolades for the second time, becoming just the second player in conference history to achieve the feat. For the third consecutive season, a Nittany Lion walked away with Big Ten Freshman of the Year award: Joanna Lohman.

- · Nov. 17: With a 4-0 blanking of Dartmouth, Penn State set the school record of 17 shutouts in the season. The victory marked a then-school record for consecutive home wins with 19 and improved the home unbeaten streak to a record 20 matches.
- Nov. 25: For the third straight year, Penn State advanced to the NCAA quarterfinals, hosting Portland in the season finale.
- · Dec. 4: After seven years at the helm of the Nittany Lions, head coach Patrick Farmer resigned to become the head coach of the newly formed WUSA's New York Power.
- · Dec. 11: For the second straight year, keeper Emily Oleksiuk and forward Christie Welsh earned NSCAA First Team All-America accolades.
- Dec. 18: With the program since its inception, assistant coach Paula Wilkins was promoted to head coach. She became just the second head coach in Penn State women's soccer history.

2001

· Oct. 7: Christie Welsh set singlematch and career records in the 6-2 thrashing of Michigan. Tying the school record with four goals in the match, her 12 shots and 10 points were school records. During the match, Welsh tied the Penn State and Big Ten career record with 58 goals.

- · Oct. 12: With a goal in the 3-1 win at Iowa, Christie Welsh became the outright Big Ten and Penn State career leader for goals and points.
- · Oct. 21: With a 1-O decision over Northwestern, the Nittany Lions captured an unprecedented fourthconsecutive Big Ten regular-season
- · Oct. 26: The Nittany Lions' 29-match unbeaten streak in the Big Ten ended when Ohio State dealt PSU a 2-1 loss in Columbus, Ohio. Penn State had not suffered a conference loss since Sept. 19, 1999. All-American goalkeeper Emily Oleksiuk reached the 8,128 minute mark for career minutes in goal, breaking the all-time NCAA record.
- Nov. 8: Christie Welsh was named Big Ten Player of the Year, becoming the first women's soccer player to earn the award three times. Five other Nittany Lions also earned All-Big Ten accolades, while first-year head coach Paula Wilkins was voted co-Big Ten Coach of the Year
- · Nov. 9: Christie Welsh notched a pair of assists in the 2-0 win over Ohio State, landing the Nittany Lions in the Big Ten Tournament final while simultaneously putting her in first place on the B1G and Penn State career assist leaderboard.
- · Nov. 11: Penn State pulled out a 2-1 overtime victory over Illinois in West Lafayette, Ind., to claim its third Big Ten Tournament title in four years.
- · Nov. 24: Penn State upset No. 8-seed Connecticut in Storrs, Conn., 2-0, in the NCAA Tournament to advance to the quarterfinals for the fourth-straight year. Leigh Hamilton's match-winner in the 87th minute lifted the Nittany Lions to victory.





- Dec. 4: **Christie Welsh** became the first player in Big Ten women's soccer history and only the second Nittany Lion to ever win the prestigious Hermann Trophy. **Jim Stamatis** was the first Nittany Lion to claim the award on the men's side in 1979.
- Dec. 6: Two days after winning the Hermann Trophy, the NSCAA named **Christie Welsh** as the 2001 MAC Player of the Year, the NSCAA's official Division I Player of the Year award. **Emily Oleksiuk** earned First-Team All-America honors for the third time while **Joanna Lohman** appeared as a first-time honoree.

2002

- Feb. 7: **Joanna Lohman** and **Emily Oleksiuk** became the first players in Penn State women's soccer history to be named first team CoSIDA Academic All-Americans.
- Feb. 11: **Emily Oleksiuk** and **Bonnie Young** became the second and third players in school history to be drafted in the WUSA draft. Young was selected by the New York Power and Oleksiuk by the Carolina Courage.
- June 25: The Big Ten Conference announced **Christie Welsh** as the 2001-02 Suzy Favor Big Ten Athlete of the Year. She was the first soccer player in the conference to win the award.
- Sept. 1: With her first assist of the season in the win over Pittsburgh,
 Christie Welsh became the 29th player in NCAA history to record 40 career goals and 40 career assists.
- Sept. 8: Penn State recorded its biggest upset since topping No. 1 North Carolina in 1999, defeating secondranked UCLA, 1-O, in double overtime in Los Angeles.
- · Sept. 13: Welsh claimed the last Big Ten career record that did not have her name on it. In the team's match at Boston College, she broke the conference's career record for shots. She left Penn State owning every conference offensive record with 413 shots, 83 goals, 53 assists, 27 matchwinning goals and 216 points.
- Oct. 11: In the 4-0 blowout of Illinois, Welsh became just the 14th player in NCAA history and the first Big Ten player to reach the 200-point plateau, finishing her career with 216.
- Oct. 25: With a 4-2 win over Ohio State, the Nittany Lions secured their fifthstraight Big Ten regular-season title.
- Nov. 25: **Joanna Lohman** and **Christie Welsh** were the 99th and 100th Nittany Lions in Penn State history to be selected as CoSIDA Academic All-Americans. Lohman was named to the first team for the second-straight year while Welsh earned second-team honors.

- Dec. 6: Unseeded Penn State made its second NCAA College Cup appearance in front of a live television audience on ESPN2. The No. 12 Nittany Lions fell to the eventual national champion and ninth-ranked Portland Pilots, 2-O. At the conclusion of the championship, **Joanna Lohman** was named to the College Cup All-Tournament team.
- December 16: The NSCAA awarded the Nittany Lions a No. 4 final ranking, tying their highest final ranking in program history. Christie Welsh became the first women's soccer player to earn All-America honors four times after being named to the second team. Joanna Lohman added her second All-America honor as a member of the first team.

2003

- Feb. 2: The New York Power selected **Christie Welsh** with the second overall pick in the WUSA Draft. She was the fourth Nittany Lion to be drafted into the WUSA and the highest Penn State draft choice.
- Oct. 25: Capturing a 5-0 win on senior day vs. Wisconsin, Penn State won its sixth-straight Big Ten regular-season title
- Nov. 5: Penn State swept the Big Ten postseason awards for the first time ever, with Paula Wilkins earning Coach of the Year, Joanna Lohman snatching Player of the Year and Ali Krieger garnering Freshman of the Year accolades. All told, six Nittany Lions earned all-conference honors.
- Nov. 10: Penn State earned its highest seed to date in the NCAA Tournament at the No. 5 spot, eventually reaching the quarterfinal round for the sixth-straight year.
- Dec. 8: Penn State received a final national ranking of sixth in the NSCAA poll. The 2003 season was the sixthstraight year in which the Nittany Lions were ranked in the top 10 in the final poll.
- Dec. 15: Senior Joanna Lohman and sophomore Tiffany Weimer both garnered NSCAA All-America honors. Lohman, Penn State's third threetime First-Team All-American, was also named a Soccer America MVP. Weimer's All-America nod was the first of her career after leading the Nittany Lions in scoring in addition to netting a goal in all but one Big Ten match during the 2003 season.
- Dec. 23: **Joanna Lohman** was honored by the NSCAA as the Female Scholar-Athlete of the Year. Lohman's honor marked the first time a male or female player won the award in back-to-back years. Lohman was also named the first three-time CoSIDA Academic All-American and would go

on to receive one of the NCAA's coveted postgraduate scholarships.

2004

- Jan. 9: Joanna Lohman's runnerup finish for the MAC Hermann Trophy marked the fourth Penn State player in four years to win the player of the year award or finish as runner-up.
- June: **Christie Welsh** continued her illustrious career, earning a roster spot on the U.S. National Team and training with the team for the right to go to Athens for the Summer Olympics.
- Oct. 17: With a 2-0 win over Minnesota, Penn State clinched its unprecedented seventh-straight Big Ten regular season title
- Oct. 29: Penn State completed its best regular season to date with a 16-1-1 record. The Nittany Lions' loss at Washington to start the season was the only loss of the regular-season slate for PSU.
- Nov. 3: Penn State claimed numerous conference honors, including head coach Paula Wilkins' second straight Coach of the Year nod. Tiffany Weimer collected Big Ten Offensive Player of the Year honors, while fellow junior Natalie Jacobs earned Big Ten Defensive Player of the Year accolades. Both were first-team All-Big Ten choices, as were junior goalkeeper Erin McLeod and sophomore midfielder Ali Krieger.
- Nov.5:With its 3-2 Big Ten Tournament semifinal win over Illinois, Penn State recorded the program's 200th win.
- Nov. 14: Penn State earned the No. 2 seed overall, the Nittany Lions' highest NCAA Tournament seed in the program's 11-year history. The Nittany Lions were upset, 1-0, by Maryland in the second round, ending a 39-match home win streak the longest in the program's history.
- Dec. 7: Penn State received a final national ranking of No. 9 in the NSCAA coaches poll, the seventh-straight year the Nittany Lions appeared in the top 10 of the final poll.
- Dec. 10: Three Nittany Lions were honored as All-Americans, the most since 2001. **Tiffany Weimer** and **Natalie Jacobs** both received first-team NSCAA nods, while **Erin McLeod** was named to the third team. Weimer also garnered the SoccerBuzz Mid-Atlantic Player of the Year award after scoring a nation's-best 26 goals.

2005

 Jan. 7: Junior Tiffany Weimer finished second in the MAC Hermann Trophy balloting, marking the fifth time in five years that a PSU player was named either Player of the Year or runner-up for the prestigious award.



- June: Ali Krieger, Tiffany Weimer and Nittany Lion alumna Joanna Lohman received invites to U.S. U-21 Training Camp. Christie Welsh also enjoyed success as a starter on the U.S. National Team.
- Oct. 11: After starting the season 14-O, Penn State received the program's first No. 1 ranking from the NSCAA and remained there for three weeks before tying Michigan at the Big Ten Tournament.
- Oct. 23: With a 3-0 victory over Michigan State, Penn State secured its eighth-straight Big Ten title. The Nittany Lions posted their fourth undefeated conference campaign overall and second in two years, finishing 10-0.
- Oct. 23: After a back-and-forth battle to own the NCAA record for consecutive matches with a goal, senior **Tiffany Weimer** and Portland's Christine Sinclair each tied with 17-match stretches. Weimer's streak started on August 26 vs. Washington and ended on October 23 vs. Michigan State with her matchwinner
- Oct. 23: Weimer became the Big Ten's all-time leading goal scorer, breaking Christie Welsh's record with her 83rd career goal against Michigan. Weimer ended her career with 91 goals. All told, Weimer broke five of Welsh's conference records in her senior year.
- Nov. 1: Penn State received one of four No. 1 seeds in the 2005 NCAA Tournament, its highest seed ever. ESPNews spoke with Nittany Lion head coach **Paula Wilkins** via phone for her perspective during the selection show.
- Nov. 19: Wilkins guided Penn State to a 4-1 victory over fourth-seeded Texas A&M at Jeffrey Field for her 100th career win in less than five years.
- Nov. 25: PSU advanced to its third College Cup in program history with a 2-1 win in the NCAA quarterfinals against No. 2 seed Santa Clara. Weimer scored her 32nd and final goal of the season in Penn State's win, capturing the Big Ten record for goals in a season.
- Dec. 2: The Nittany Lions met No. 1 seed Portland in the national semifinals in College Station, Texas. The Nittany Lions tied Portland, O-O, in the College Cup semifinals, but failed to advance on penalty kicks, 4-3. PSU finished with a 23-O-2 record, marking the first undefeated season in program history.

2006

• Jan. 6: **Tiffany Weimer** finished as the runner-up for the MAC Hermann Trophy for the second-straight year, the sixth consecutive year that a Nittany Lion either finished first or second for the award.

- Jan. 20: Paula Wilkins became Penn State's second head coach to receive National Coach of the Year honors from the NSCAA.
- June 26: Tiffany Weimer was named the Big Ten's Female Athlete of the Year, the second Nittany Lion to earn the Suzy Favor Award.
- Aug. 25: In front of a then-Jeffrey Field women's soccer record crowd of 3,208 rowdy fans, No. 3 Penn State knockedoff No. 2 UCLA, 3-1. The upset victory was the Nittany Lions' 15th in program history.
- Oct. 22: With a 2-1 win over Northwestern, PSU grabbed its ninth consecutive Big Ten title. The streak was tied for second-longest ever among women's conference teams. The win also marked Penn State's 100th victory in conference play.
- Nov. 2: Six Nittany Lions earned All-Big Ten honors, including Co-Defensive Player of the Year Ali Krieger. Senior Krieger, junior Aubrey Aden-Buie, and sophomores Sheree Gray and Allie Long all picked up first-team honors, while junior defender Denay Riley and freshman goalkeeper Alyssa Naeher were named to the second team.
- Nov. 5: On its home field, Penn State captured its fourth Big Ten Tournament title with a 3-1 victory over Illinois in a final match that was broadcast on CSTV. Aden-Buie was named Offensive MVP and Krieger garnered Defensive MVP accolades.
- Nov. 6: The Big Ten Champion Nittany Lions earned a No. 2 seed in the NCAA Tournament, the 12th-straight appearance for Penn State.
- Nov. 24: After racking up three NCAA wins, Penn State fell to the eventual national runner-up Notre Dame Fighting Irish in South Bend, Indiana. The quarterfinal appearance was the eighth overall for PSU.
- Dec. 5: **Ali Krieger** and **Sheree Gray** were named NSCAA All-Americans. Krieger's first-team honor was her second consecutive, while Gray became Penn State's ninth All-American in program history.

2007

- Jan. 25: After six years as head coach,
 Paula Wilkins departed Penn State with a 119-19-11 career record.
- Feb. 8: Former Dartmouth and Harvard head coach, as well as the U.S. U-17 bench boss Erica Dambach became the third head coach in PSU history.
- Spring: Erica Dambach announced a top-20 recruiting class headed up by Parade All-Americans Danielle Toney and UNC transfer Melissa Hayes.
- · Summer: PSU alums Christie Welsh

and Joanna Lohman were named to the 24-player travel roster as the U.S. Women's National Team continued its tune-up for the 2007 FIFA Women's World Cup in China. Canadian goalkeeper Erin McLeod was primed for a World Cup appearance, while recent graduate Ali Krieger headed to U-21 training camp to prep for the Nordic Cup. Rising sophomore goalkeeper Alyssa Naeher trained with the U.S. U-20 team in preparation for the Pan-American Games.

- Sept. 2: Erica Dambach earned her first victory as Penn State's head coach in a 1-0 win over Central Florida in Knoxville, Tenn.
- Nov. 2: The dynasty reached double digits, as Penn State won its 10th consecutive Big Ten title with a 1-0 victory at Ohio State. The Nittany Lions went 9-1 on the conference season.
- Nov. 7: Sophomore Alyssa Naeher was named Big Ten Defensive Player of the Year and six Nittany Lions earned All-Big Ten recognition. Naeher was PSU's 10th Big Ten Player of the Year overall.
- Nov. 12: Penn State earned one of four No. 1 seeds in the NCAA Tournament in its 13th consecutive NCAA appearance.
- Nov. 24: After a 4-0 victory over Monmouth and a thrilling 2-1 overtime win versus Hofstra, Penn State lost a 1-0 battle to visiting West Virginia to end its NCAA tournament run in the third round.
- Dec. 11: Aubrey Aden-Buie and Zoe Bouchelle received Academic All-America honors from CoSIDA, pushing the Nittany Lions' number of honorees to seven in the program's 14 years.
- Dec. 17: Alyssa Naeher and Katie Schoepfer were named NSCAA All-Americans. Their selection pushed the number of Penn State individual All-America honorees to 11 in 14 years. The number of all-time honors earned by the group stood at 22 overall.

- April 14: Erica Dambach became an assistant coach for the U.S. Women's National Team that was set to compete in the 2008 Beijing Olympics.
- May 24: Former Nittany Lion **Ali Krieger** became the first American woman to win the UEFA Women's Cup when FFC Frankfurt captured its third Cup with a 3-2 result. Her squad beat Swedish powerhouse Umea IK led by the 2007 FIFA Women's Player of the Year, Marta, of Brazil.
- Summer: Erin McLeod continued her stint as Canada's starting goalkeeper and represented her home country at the Beijing Games. Nittany Lions Alyssa Naeher (U-20) and Katie Schoepfer





(U-23) saw match action with their respective U.S. Teams and incoming players **Lexi Marton** (Canada) and **Christine Nairn** (U.S.) also spent time in preparation for the U-20 World Cup.

- · Aug. 21: Head Coach **Erica Dambach** won gold with the U.S. Women's National Team as an assistant coach. Dambach was charged with coaching the defense and the Americans followed through. Team USA shut out Brazil, 1-O, in extra time to earn its third Olympic gold medal.
- Oct. 26: PSU claimed a share of the program's 11th consecutive Big Ten title with a 2-0 win at Purdue, going 8-2 in league play overall.
- Nov. 7: Penn State captured its fifth Big Ten Tournament title with a 1-0 victory over Michigan State, avenging an earlier loss to the Spartans. **Danielle Toney** earned tournament Offensive MVP and Alyssa Naeher was crowned as the Defensive MVP. The Conference office went on to announce the tournament's elimination after the 2008 campaign.
- Dec. 8: Alyssa Naeher and future Nittany Lion Christine Nairn captured the FIFA U-20 World Cup in Chile. Naeher earned the tournament's Golden Glove Award. She also garnered her second NSCAA All-America first-team honor.

2009

- May 18-28: The Nittany Lions made the trek to Brazil for a three-match tour of the South American nation in addition to a beach soccer and indoor futsal tournament.
- July 22: Freshman **Christine Nairn** scored an 89th-minute goal to defeat Canada in a friendly for the U.S. Senior National Team. The goal marked the first time a current Nittany Lion studentathlete ever scored a goal for the U.S. National Team at the senior level.
- Aug. 21: The second-largest crowd to date at a Jeffrey Field women's soccer match (3,098) witnessed a 1-0 Penn State win over then-No. 9 Virginia.
 Danielle Toney scored the lone goal of the match in the sixth minute.
- Aug. 31: Christine Nairn's header in the 79th minute capped a two-goal outburst in three minutes that gave Penn State a 3-2 win over UConn.
- Oct. 4: The Nittany Lions won their first Big Ten match of the season, a hard-fought 10-player 2-1 win over then-No. 15 Ohio State behind goals from **Christine Nairn** and **Katie Schoepfer.**
- Oct. 16: **Katie Schoepfer** slipped a last-second free kick goal at Minnesota to put the Nittany Lions into first place for the first time all season with a 1-0 victory. Schoepfer was honored as the league's Offensive Player of the Week.
- · Oct. 25: Katie Schoepfer recorded

the 17th hat trick in PSU history in a 6-0 drubbing of Illinois on the Big Ten Network. The scoring outburst marked the first hat trick by a Nittany Lion since a 2005 effort from **Tiffany Weimer.**

- Nov. 8: **Katie Schoepfer** and **Jackie Molinda** each tally goals and the defense doesn't allow a single shot to reach net in a 2-0 win at Michigan, giving PSU the outright claim to its 12th-consecutive Big Ten title while securing the league's automatic NCAA bid.
- Nov. 11: Katie Schoepfer and Alyssa Naeher were named the Big Ten's Offensive and Defensive Players of the Year, respectively, while Christine Nairn was a unanimous Freshman of the Year selection and All-Big Ten First Team member. Erica Dambach picked up her first Big Ten Coach of the Year Award and Danielle Toney garnered first-team accolades. Lexi Marton was a unanimous All-Freshman Team selection with Nairn and was named to the All-Big Ten second team. The 2009 season marked just the second time in program history that PSU swept the conference's postseason honors.
- Nov. 14: The fourth-seeded Nittany Lions in the UCLA bracket of the NCAA Tournament utilized a hat trick by **Katie Schoepfer,** her second in 20 days, to down Colgate, 5-O, at Jeffrey Field.
- Dec. 5: Katie Schoepfer and Alyssa Naeher earned NSCAA All-America third-team honors, while Schoepfer was named to the NSCAA Scholar All-America first team.

2010

- July 14-25: **Christine Nairn** and **Maya Hayes** helped the U.S. U-20 team win Group D with a 2-0-1 record in the FIFA U20 Women's World Cup. Nairn started all four matches in the tournament, captaining the squad twice in a 5-0 win over Switzerland and a 1-1 draw with Nigeria. Hayes notched an assist apiece in a 1-1 tie with Ghana as well as the Switzerland rout, while making an appearance in all four matches with two starts.
- Aug. 20: Tani Costa scored her first career goal, an overtime match-winner, as Penn State defeated No. 24 West Virginia, 2-1, in Morgantown.
- · Aug. 27: A then-Penn State women's soccer record of 3,912 cheered the Nittany Lions to an exciting 1-1 tie against regional rival, No. 15 Virginia.
- Oct. 15: On a blustry evening at Jeffrey Field, Penn State turned its season around in comeback fashion as Taylor Schram and Maddy Evans headed home second-half goals to defeat No. 15 Minnesota, 2-1.
- Oct. 24: Penn State captured its biggest upset as an unranked squad, downing No. 13 Illinois, 2-O, in

Champaign. **Jess Rosenbluth** supplied two assists and **Danielle Toney** scored the match-winner.

- Oct. 28-31: **Tani Costa** recorded PSU's 19th hat trick in program history in a dominating 6-1 win over Indiana. She added two more goals in a matching 6-1 triumph at Purdue to snag Big Ten Player, Freshman and TopDrawerSoccer. com Player of the Week honors.
- Nov. 7: Despite registering a school record-tying 42 shots, Penn State's Big Ten title streak hung in the balance of a 0-0 double overtime match against Michigan at Jeffrey Field. A combination play of **Tani Costa** and **Taylor Schram** led to **Ali Schaefer's** first career goal, the match-winner, to clinch PSU's 13th-straight Big Ten championship in thrilling fashion on the Big Ten Network.
- Dec. 5: **Christine Nairn** picked up her first NSCAA All-America honor, landing on the second team as Penn State's lone representative.

2011

• June-July: Ali Krieger and Erica Dambach traveled to Germany with the U.S. National Team, while Erin McLeod and Carmelina Moscato represented Canada at the 2011 FIFA Women's World Cup. While Canada was eliminated in the group stage, Krieger started and played every minute for the Americans, who reached the final. Krieger notched the match-clinching penalty kick in the quarterfinals to down Brazil in an exciting comeback. Krieger became the first Nittany Lion to play for a World Cup title.

- Jan. 6: Maya Hayes finished as the runner-up for the MAC Hermann Trophy, marking the seventh time a PSU player finished either first or second for the award.
- March 12: Maya Hayes and the U.S.
 U-20 National Team captured the CONCACAF Championship, defeating Canada, 2-1. Hayes scored the matchtying goal in the 79th minute.
- July 19: PSU alumnae **Erin McLeod** and **Carmelina Moscato** were starters for Canada in the 2012 London Olympics.
- Aug. 2: **Maya Hayes** and **Taylor Schram** were selected to the U.S. U-20 World Cup team.
- Aug. 9: **Erin McLeod** and **Carmelina Moscato** became the first Nittany Lion soccer players to earn an Olympic medal, winning bronze with Canada after defeating France, 1-O.
- Aug. 17: No. 9 Penn State upset No. 7 Virginia, 3-1. Freshman **Mallory Weber** netted her first two goals as a Nittany Lion
- · Aug. 20: Maya Hayes scored a hat trick for the U-20 World Cup team



RAQUEL "ROCKY" RODRIGUEZ: 2015 NATIONAL PLAYER OF THE YEAR

On Jan. 8, 2016, Raquel Rodriguez capped off an outstanding career for the Penn State Nittany Lions by receiving the honor of MAC Hermann Trophy Winner.

The winners and finalists for the MAC Hermann Trophy are determined by a vote of Division I coaches who are members of the NSCAA. Also, an online fan vote (the equivalent of one coach's vote) is factored into the final vote total. The Missouri Athletic Club has been honoring the top players in college soccer since 1986.

With the honor of receiving the MAC Hermann Trophy, Rodriguez becomes the second member of the Penn State women's soccer program to achieve the feat and the third Nittany Lion overall. Rodriguez joins Christie Welsh (2001) and Jim Stamatis (1979) as the lone Nittany Lions to garner the MAC Hermann Trophy.

Statistically, Rodriguez didn't set career-bests in any scoring category, but her leadership on and off the field could be felt during her senior season. Rodriguez, a co-captain in 2015, finished her season with 18 points on six goals and six assists, she started all 27 matches and finished the year with 2,062 minutes played – fifth-best on the team in 2015.

Down the stretch run towards the College Cup title, Rodriguez did not leave the field as she played every minute of the NCAA Quarterfinal, Semifinal and Final matches. Rodriguez though did capitalize on her moment to etch her name into Nittany Lion lore on Dec. 6, 2015. Rodriguez' goal in the 72nd minute off an assist from fellow senior captain Mallory Weber proved to be the match-winner and helped capture the elusive national title for the Penn State women's soccer team four years after falling to North Carolina in the 2012 College Cup Final.

GoPSUsports.com student writer Jack Dougherty wrote about how the statistics don't tell the story of Rodriguez' senior season in an October 2015 blog and he ended the story with "Rodriguez's selflessness can spur Penn State to great things in 2015, but don't be surprised if she puts one in the net at the most crucial time when the season's on the line. That's just what she does."

Rodriguez earned numerous awards in 2015-16, including: MAC Hermann Trophy winner, Collegiate Woman Athlete of the Year Finalist, Honda Sport Award winner, CONCACAF Female Player of the Year nominee, Most Outstanding Player on Offense of the Women's College Cup, Women's College Cup All-Tournament Team, NSCAA Scholar Player of the Year, NSCAA Scholar First Team All-American, NSCAA All-Great Lakes First Team, NSCAA First Team All-American, All-Big Ten First Team, Academic All-Big Ten, TopDrawerSoccer Best XI First Team, TopDrawerSoccer's Player of the Year, Penn State Athletics Female Athlete of the Year and CoSIDA Academic All-District first team.

against Ghana, becoming just the 10th American player at all levels to do so in the FIFA World Cup.

- Aug. 24: No. 4 PSU played No. 1 Stanford at Jeffrey Field in front of a then-record crowd of 5,117 fans.
- Sept. 8: **Maya Hayes, Taylor Schram** and the U.S. U-20 Women's National Team won the World Cup, defeating Germany 1-0.
- Oct. 21: The Nittany Lions clinched their 15th-straight Big Ten Championship after tying Michigan, 1-1.
- Oct. 31: **Erica Dambach** was named the Big Ten Coach of the Year for the second time in her career.
- Nov. 5: The Nittany Lions earned a No. 1 seed in the NCAA Tournament for the first time since 2007.
- Nov. 23: PSU advanced to the College Cup for the first time since 2005 with a 1-0 victory over third-seeded Duke. **Christine Nairn** scored the matchwinning goal on a penalty kick in the 13th minute.
- Nov. 28: Christine Nairn and Maya Hayes were named MAC Hermann Trophy Semifinalists, marking the first time since 2005 that PSU had two players on the list of semifinalists.

Nov. 30: **Christine Nairn** and **Maya Hayes** were tabbed as NSCAA First Team All-Americans.

- Dec. 1: **Christine Nairn** scored the golden goal in the 91st minute of the College Cup semifinals against Florida State to send the Nittany Lions to their first-ever NCAA National Championship match
- Dec. 6: **Christine Nairn** was named one of three finalists for the MAC Hermann Trophy.

- · Jan. 4: **Taylor Schram** is named the Dapper Dan Sportswoman of the Year by the Pittsburgh Post-Gazette, becoming just the second Penn State student-athlete to earn the award. The Dapper Dan Awards are granted annually to athletes who are native to the Pittsburgh area.
- Jan. 11: **Christine Nairn** finished as a finalist for the MAC Hermann Trophy.
- Jan. 15: **Erica Dambach** was named the National Coach of the Year by Soccer America for the first time in her career. She became the third PSU soccer coach to earn the accolade.
- Jan. 18: Christine Nairn and Maddy Evans were selected in the National Women's Soccer League (NWSL) draft. Nairn was selected by the Seattle Reign FC as the seventh overall pick while Evans went to the Boston Breakers as the 29th overall pick.
- Jan. 18: Erica Dambach was named the NSCAA National Coach of the Year, becoming the third Penn State soccer coach to earn the award.
- Dec. 3: Maya Hayes was picked as a MAC Hermann Trophy semifinalist.
- Dec. 18: Taylor Schram and Maya Hayes were named NSCAA first-team All-Americans.

2014

- Jan. 17: Maya Hayes was the sixth overall pick in the National Women's Soccer League draft by Sky Blue FC.
- Jan. 19: Brittany Basinger, Mallory Weber and the U.S. U-20 Women's National Team took home the CONCACAF Championship.
- July 17: Brittany Basinger and Rose Chandler were picked for the U.S. U-20 World Cup team.

- June-July: Alumnae Ali Krieger and Alyssa Naeher head to Canada with the U.S. National Team, while Erin McLeod and Carmelina Moscato represented host-Canada at the 2015 FIFA Women's World Cup. Rising senior Raquel Rodriguez and Costa Rica made their Women's World Cup debut in 2015.
- June-July: Ali Krieger, Alyssa Naeher and the U.S. Women's National Team captured their third FIFA Women's World Cup title while, Erin McLeod and Carmelina Moscato helped Canada reach the quarterfinal round before being eliminated by England.
- June 6: Raquel Rodriguez made history, as she became both the first Penn State alumna and Costa Rican athlete to score a goal at a FIFA Women's World Cup.
- July 22: Rose Chandler, Ellie Jean, Emily Ogle and Kaleigh Riehl took part in a week-long training camp with the U.S. U-20 Women's National Team.
- Aug. 3: The Nittany Lions were picked sixth in the NSCAA preseason poll.
- Aug. 5: Raquel Rodriguez was named to the 2015 MAC Hermann Trophy Watch List. She was one of 28 players on the list.
- · Aug. 21: Penn State opened the season with the then-fourth largest crowd at Jeffrey Field with 3,175 fans.
- Aug. 28: The No. 6 Nittany Lions tied No. 21 Duke, O-O, in front of the second-largest crowd in program history (4,207 fans) at Jeffrey Field.
- Sept. 12: The No. 7 Nittany Lions handed the No. 2 Stanford Cardinal a 2-0 loss in Palo, Alto, Calif. The win was the first for PSU over Stanford and it marked the first two-goal loss at home for Stanford since November 23, 2007.
- Oct. 19: **Rose Chandler** traveled to Madrid, Spain, for a pair of contests with





the U-20 U.S. Women's National Team.

- Oct. 28: The Nittany Lions defeated Michigan, 3-2, to tie for their 17th Big Ten regular-season title.
- Oct. 30: Nine Nittany Lions received Big Ten regular season honors, including Raquel Rodriguez and Mallory Weber who were named to the All-Big Ten first team.
- Nov. 6: The Nittany Lions defeated Michigan, 1-0, which began Penn State's streak of eight consecutive shutout victories to end the year. The win also marked No. 150 for **Erica Dambach** as the head coach of the Penn State program.
- Nov. 8: The Nittany Lions defeated Rutgers, 2-O, for their sixth Big Ten Tournament title.
- November 9: The Penn State women's soccer team earned a No. 1 seed in the NCAA Tournament for the fourth time in program history.
- Nov. 28: The Nittany Lions tied a program-record 14th home win with a 2-O decision over West Virginia. The Nittany Lions advanced to the program's fifth College Cup.
- Dec. 1: **Raquel Rodriguez** was named a MAC Hermann Semifinalist the ninth in program history.
- Dec. 3: Emily Ogle, Raquel Rodriguez and Megan Schafer received NSCAA All-Great Lakes Region first-team honors, while Britt Eckerstrom and Mallory Weber garnered All-Great Lakes Region second-team honors.
- Dec. 4: **Raquel Rodriguez** was named a first-team NSCAA All-American.
- Dec. 4: Frannie Crouse and Kaleigh Riehl each scored a goal to secure a 2-0 victory for No. 6 Penn State in the College Cup semifinals over No. 9 Rutgers.
- Dec. 6: Seniors **Raquel Rodriguez** and **Mallory Weber** teamed up to score the match-winning goal in the 72nd minute to clinch a 1-0 victory for the Nittany Lions and bring home the program's first NCAA Championship.
- Dec. 11: Senior Raquel Rodriguez was named a finalist for the MAC Hermann Trophy.
- Dec. 16: **Erica Dambach** was named the NSCAA Women's Soccer Coach of the Year for the second time in her career (previously in 2012).
- Dec. 17: **Raquel Rodriguez** was named to the NSCAA Scholar All-America First Team and she was selected as a nominee for Honda Sport Award for women's soccer
- Dec. 18: **Raquel Rodriguez** was tabbed as the NSCAA Scholar Player of the Year.
- Dec. 23: Raquel Rodriguez received the Honda Sport Award for women's soccer.

2016

- Jan. 8: Raquel Rodriguez became the second member of the Penn State women's soccer program to win the prestigious MAC Hermann Trophy.
- Jan. 11: Rose Chandler was nominated for the CONCACAF Female Goalkeeper of the Year award, while Raquel Rodriguez was nominated for the CONCACAF Female Player of the Year accolade.
- Jan. 15: Senior captains Britt Eckerstrom, Raquel Rodriguez and Mallory Weber are selected in the 2016 NWSL Draft. Rodriguez was selected No. 2 by SkyBlue FC, tying the highest selection in school history, while Weber and Eckerstrom were selected by the Western New York Flash at No. 14 and No. 26, respectively.
- April 5: Britt Eckerstrom received Penn State University's Ernest B. McCoy Memorial Award.
- April 12: Eleven Nittany Lions appeared on seven NWSL opening day rosters in 2016
- June 7: **Brittany Basinger** and the U.S. U-23 WNT captured the Nordic Tournament title after a 1-1 draw with England.
- June 21: Britt Eckerstrom received Penn State's female selection as the 2015-16 Big Ten Medal of Honor recipient.
- June 27: **Raquel Rodriguez** was named a top-three finalist for the Collegiate Woman Athlete of the Year award.
- July 11: Ali Krieger and Alyssa Naeher were named to the U.S. Women's National Team roster for the 2016 Olympics.
- · July 20: **Megan Schafer** was one of 36 individuals named to the MAC Hermann Trophy Watch List.
- Aug. 2: The Penn State women's soccer team was ranked No. 2 in the NSCAA preseason poll.
- Aug. 15: The Nittany Lions were selected as the preseason favorites for the 2016 Big Ten regular season title.
- Aug. 19: The No. 2 Nittany Lions opened the 2016 slate with a 1-1 draw against No. 6 West Virginia in front of a programrecord 5,791 fans at Jeffrey Field.
- Aug. 21: The No. 2 Nittany Lions defeated Hofstra, 3-1, to capture the program's 400th win.
- Sept. 9: The Nittany Lions topped San Diego State, 3-0, to capture win No.
 200 for Erica Dambach as a Division I women's soccer head coach.
- Oct. 13: Rose Chandler, Maddie (Elliston) Nolf, Ellie Jean, Emily Ogle, and Kaleigh Riehl were named to the U.S. U-20 WNT that competed at the 2016 FIFA U-20 Women's World Cup. Penn State led the 21-member roster with five representatives.
- · Oct. 16: The Nittany Lions defeated

Purdue, 1-0, to extend their unbeaten streak to 12 matches (9-0-3).

- Oct. 26: The Nittany Lions topped Ohio State, 2-0, to clinch a share of their 18th Big Ten regular-season title. Penn State either won outright or shared 18 of the last 19 Big Ten regular season titles.
- Oct. 28: Eight members of the Penn State women's soccer team received postseason honors from the Big Ten, including Elizabeth Ball, Frannie Crouse, and Nickolette Driesse garnering All-Big Ten first-team accolades.
- Nov. 2: Nittany Lion freshman **Laura Freigang** was named to the German U-20 WNT for the 2016 FIFA U-20 Women's World Cup.
- Nov. 7: The Nittany Lions were selected for their 22nd-straight NCAA Tournament.
- Nov. 11: Penn State topped Bucknell,
 6-0, to improve to 16-3 in the first round of NCAA Tournament all-time.
- Nov. 14: Maddie (Elliston) Nolf, Ellie Jean, Emily Ogle and Kaleigh Riehl recorded starts in the 2016 FIFA U-20 Women's World Cup opener for the U.S., while Laura Freigang tallied a start for the German U-20 WNT.
- Nov. 30: Elizabeth Ball, Frannie
 Crouse, and Nickolette Driesse
 garnered NSCAA All-Great Lakes
 Region second-team honors.
- Dec. 3: Maddie (Elliston) Nolf, Ellie Jean, Emily Ogle and Kaleigh Riehl recorded starts for the sixth-straight match as the U.S. fell to Japan, 1-O, in the third-place match at the 2016 FIFA U-20 Women's World Cup.
- Dec. 5: **Emily Ogle** and **Kaleigh Riehl** were nominated for the U.S. Soccer Young Female Player of the Year award.

- Jan. 12: **Nickolette Driesse** was selected No. 32 by the Orlando Pride in the 2017 NWSL Draft. Driesse was the eighth Nittany Lion to be selected in five years.
- Feb. 27: Grace Fisk, Laura Freigang, Emily Ogle and Frankie Tagliaferri went to La Manga, Spain, to compete at the La Manga Tournament for their respective national teams. Ogle received her first call up to the U.S. U-23 WNT for the La Manga Tournament.
- March 22: **Ellie Jean** and **Kaleigh Riehl** received their first call-up to the U.S. U-23 WNT for training camp and three matches in Portland, Oregon.
- April 11: Twelve Nittany Lions appeared on seven NWSL opening day rosters.
- May 19: **Laura Freigang** joined the German U-19 WNT for the elite round of the UEFA European Women's U-19 Championship.
- · June 20: Frankie Tagliaferri (New



- Jersey) and **Emma Thomson** (Illinois) were named the Gatorade Girls' Soccer Player of the Year for their respective home states.
- July 21: **Frannie Crouse** and **Charlotte Williams** received their first call-up to the U.S. U-23 WNT.
- Aug. 8: Frannie Crouse and Emily Ogle were named to the MAC Hermann Trophy Watch List.
- Aug. 14: The Nittany Lions were selected as the preseason favorite for the 2017 Big Ten regular-season title.
- Aug. 18: Penn State opened the 2017 season with a 3-1 win over No. 8 BYU in front of the then-fifth-largest crowd in program history at Jeffrey Field (3,570).
- Aug. 23: **Laura Freigang** helped Germany qualify for the 2018 FIFA U-20 Women's World Cup.
- Oct. 14: Nittany Lion alumnae **Britt Eckerstrom** and **Mallory Weber** were crowned NWSL champions as the Portland Thorns FC defeated the North Carolina Courage, 1-O.
- Oct. 27: Six Nittany Lions were honored with Big Ten honors, as **Emily Ogle** was named to the first team, **Kaleigh Riehl** and **Megan Schafer** received secondteam honors, and **Charlotte Williams** was named to the third team. **Frankie Tagliaferri** was named to the All-Freshman Team.
- Oct. 29: No. 11 Penn State outlasted No. 25 Rutgers in penalty kicks, 4-3, in the quarterfinals of the Big Ten Tournament.
- Nov. 3: No. 15 Penn State defeated No. 9 Ohio State, 1-O, in two overtimes to advance to the finals of the Big Ten Tournament.
- Nov. 5: No. 15 Penn State scored twice during the final 19:26 of the Big Ten Championship match to defeat Northwestern, 2-1. Laura Freigang, Emily Ogle and Kaleigh Riehl were named to the Big Ten All-Tournament Team. In addition to the All-Tournament Team honors, Freigang was named the Offensive Player of the Tournament and Riehl was named the Defensive Player of the Tournament.
- Nov. 6: The Nittany Lions were selected for their 23rd-straight NCAA Tournament and earned a No. 3 seed.
- Nov. 9: **Emily Ogle and Megan Schafer** were named to the CoSIDA Academic All-District II First Team.
- Nov. 10: **Laura Freigang** netted the 21st hat trick in program history en route to a 7-0 victory over Stony Brook in the first round of the NCAA Tournament.
- Nov. 29: Laura Freigang, Emily Ogle and Kaleigh Riehl garnered All-Midwest Region honors. Ogle was named to the first team, while Freigang and Riehl were named to the second team.
- · Nov. 30: Kaleigh Riehl was called into camp with the U.S. U-23 Women's

National Team.

• Dec. 7: **Emily Ogle** and **Megan Schafer** were named to the second-team CoSIDA Academic All-America list.

2018

- Jan. 3: Ellie Jean and Kaleigh Riehl were called into training camp with the U.S. U-23 Women's National Team.
- Jan. 18: **Brittany Basinger** and **Frannie Crouse** were selected in the 2018 NWSL Draft. Crouse went No. 10 to the North Carolina Courage and Basinger was picked at No. 31 by the Washington Spirit.
- Jan. 22: Laura Freigang is called into camp with the German U-20 WNT.
- Feb. 19: Incoming freshmen **Katherine Asman** and **Ally Schlegel**, along with rising sophomore **Frankie Tagliaferri**, were called into camp by the U.S. WNT program. Tagliaferri attended the U-19 training camp, while Asman and Schlegel took part in the U-18 camp.
- March 9: **Ellie Jean** and **Kaleigh Riehl** took part in the 2018 Thorns Spring Invitational with the U.S. U-23 WNT.
- May 5: Amanda Dennis, Shea Moyer, and Frankie Tagliaferri joined the U.S.
 U-19 WNT for a week-long training camp.
- May 11: Kaleigh Riehl was called into camp with the U.S. U-23 WNT.
- Aug. 2: Nittany Lion alumna Alyssa Naeher and the U.S Women's National Team defeated Brazil, 4-1, to win the Tournament of Nations title.
- Oct. 21: Penn State beat Minnesota
 2-O on senior day to secure its 19th Big
 Ten regular-season championship.
- Oct. 26: Six Nittany Lions earned All-Big Ten honors. Head Coach Erica Dambach was named Big Ten Coach of the Year, Emily Ogle was named Midfielder of the Year and Kaleigh Riehl took home the league's Defender of the Year award. Ogle, Riehl and Frankie Tagliaferri each earned first-team All-Big Ten honors. Charlotte Williams and Alina Ortega Jurado earned second-team accolades. Kerry Abello was named to the All-Big Ten Third Team, while Kim Dubs appeared on the all-freshman team.
- Nov. 4: **Amanda Dennis** and **Ellie Jean** earned spots on the Big Ten All-Tournament team following a PK loss to Minnesota in the Big Ten Tournament championship match.
- Nov. 5: The Nittany Lions were selected to their 24th-straight NCAA Tournament.
- Nov. 8: Kerry Abello and Emily Ogle were named to the 2018 Google Cloud Academic All-District First-Team by CoSIDA.
- Nov. 16: The No. 14 Nittany Lions shutout No. 18 Sourth Carolina in a 1-0

match. **Kristin Schnurr** scored in the 31st minute for the win.

- Nov. 18: **Marrisa Sheva's** goal in the 14th minute sent the Nittany Lions to the NCAA quarterfinals for the second consecutive season. Penn State defeated Wake Forest, 1-O, in the third round of the NCAA tournament.
- Nov. 23: Penn State's season came to an end, falling to the eventual national champion Florida State Seminoles, 1-0, in the NCAA guarterfinals.
- Nov. 27: Four Nittany Lions were selected to the All-North region team.
 Emily Ogle, Kaleigh Riehl and Frankie
 Tagliaferri were named to the first team.
 Kerry Abello earned third-team honors.
- Nov. 27: Kaleigh Riehl was named a MAC Hermann Trophy semifinalist.
- Nov. 29: The United Soccer Coaches announced the organization's All-America teams. Kaleigh Riehl earned first team All-America honors and Emily Ogle was named a Second Team All-American.
- Dec. 6: Emily Ogle and Kerry Abello earned Goggle Cloud Second Team Academic All-America honors from CoSIDA
- Dec. 11: **Kaleigh Riehl** and **Emily Ogle** were named to the United Soccer Coaches Scholar All-America First Team.

- Jan 10: The Nittany Lion captains,
 Emily Ogle and Maddie Nolf were selected in the third round of the NWSL draft. Ogle was selected 24th overall by Portland Thorns FC and Nolf was selected 27th overall by Utah Royals FC.
 All seven NWSL college drafts to date had included at least one Nittany Lion.
- March 26: Nittany Lion alumnae Ali Krieger and Alyssa Naeher were named to the USWNT roster for its friendly matches.
- April 1: Erin McLeod was named to the Canada Soccer Women's National Team for April friendlies.
- April 1: Sam Coffey, Jordan Canniff and Payton Linnehan represented the U.S. U-23 National Team in the U-23 La Manga Tournament.
- May 2: Ali Krieger and Alyssa Naeher were named to the U.S. Women's National Team World Cup Roster.
- July 7: **Krieger** and **Naeher** won their second consecutive World Cup, capturing gold with a 2-0 win over the Netherlands. Naeher started every match between the posts, allowing just three goals in seven matches played. Krieger appeared in three matches.
- Aug. 1: Three Nittany Lions, senior
 Kaleigh Riehl and juniors Sam Coffey
 and Frankie Tagliaferri, appeared on
 the MAC Hermann Trophy watch list for





college soccer's top honor.

- Aug. 6: Penn State opened the 2019 season ranked No. 6 in the United Soccer Coaches preseason poll.
- Aug. 19: Penn State was selected as the preseason choice to win the 2019 Big Ten Conference regular season title. Penn State was selected as the preseason favorite to win the conference each year since 2003.
- Aug. 23: The No. 6 Nittany Lions and No. 3 Stanford Cardinal played in front of 5,238 people, the second-largest crowd in Jeffrey Field history.
- Sept. 22: **Frankie Tagliaferri** tied a Big Ten and school record with four assists as the No. 23 Nittany Lions topped Michigan State, 5-1.
- Oct. 10: **Kerry Abello's** goal in the 63rd minute gave Penn State a 1-0 win over Indiana. The win marked the 250th career win for head coach **Erica Dambach.**
- Oct. 31: Eight Penn State women's soccer players were named to All-Big Ten teams. **Ally Schlegel** highlighted the selections after bringing home the Big Ten Freshman of the Year award.
- Nov. 10: For the eighth time in program history, Penn State won the Big Ten Tournament championship. The Nittany Lions defeated Michigan, 2-1, in a dramatic overtime contest.
- Nov. 22: The Nittany Lions came from behind to defeat the Arizona Wildcats 4-3 in overtime to move on to the third round of the NCAA Tournament. That victory secured the Nittany Lions' 11th consecutive win, the first streak of that nature since 2015.
- Dec. 2: Four Nittany Lions garnered All-North Region honors from the United Soccer Coaches. **Kaleigh Riehl**, **Sam Coffey** and **Ally Schlegel** all earned first-team accolades. **Kerry Abello** was named to the All-North Region second team for her accomplishments in the 2019 season.
- Dec. 5: **Kaleigh Riehl** was named a second team All-American by the United Soccer Coaches. Riehl became the 11th Nittany Lion ever to earn multiple All-America honors.
- Dec. 5: Kerry Abello was named a CoSIDA first team All-American, the second Academic All-America honor of her career.
- Dec. 18: **Kaleigh Riehl** was named a first team Scholar All-American for the second consecutive season by United Soccer Coaches and junior **Sam Coffey** earned second-team honors for the first time in her career.

2020

 Jan. 5: Penn State women's soccer head coach Erica Dambach was selected by U.S. Women's National Team head coach **Vlatko Andonovski** as an assistant coach for the USWNT in preparatio for the 2020 Summer Olympics.

- · Jan. 14: **Ellie Jean** signed a professional contract with FC Nordsjælland in Denmark.
- · January 16: **Kaleigh Riehl** was drafted 11th overall in the NWSL draft by Sky Blue FC. Riehl became the Nittany Lions' 13th NWSL selection in program history. She continued Penn State's streak of having at least one Nittany Lion selected in every NWSL draft.
- Jan. 17: Penn State alumnae Ali Krieger and Alyssa Naeher were named to the USA 2020 Olympic Qualifying team for the 2020 CONCACAF Women's Olympic Qualifying Tournament.
- Jan. 27: **Amanda Dennis** signed a contract to join the Houston Dash.
- Feb. 7: Alumnae **Ali Krieger** and **Alyssa Naeher** qualified for the 2020 Olympics with a 4-0 win over Mexico in CONCACAF Women's Olympic qualifying tournament semifinals.
- Feb. 9: **Krieger** and **Naeher** won the 2020 Women's CONCACAF Olympic Qualifying Tournament with a 3-0 win over Canada.
- Feb. 13: Freshman goalkeeper **Julia Dohle** was named to the U.S. Under-20 Women's National Team to represent the United States at the 2020 CONCACAF Women's U-20 Championship.
- March 11: The USWNT and alumnae
 Ali Krieger and Alyssa Naeher won the
 SheBeleives Cup with 3-1 triumph over
 Japan.
- March 25: The 2020 Summer Olympics were postponed due to coronavirus pandemic. The Olympic Games would be later rescheduled for July of 2021.
- April 10: Kaleigh Riehl was named as the Penn State University Earnest B. McCoy Memorial Award winner.
- · June 27: Eleven former Nittany Lions rostered on NWSL teams for the inaugural NWSL Challenge Cup. Those players included: Kaleigh Riehl (Sky Blue FC), Mallory Weber, Elizabeth Ball, Maddie Nolf and Marissa Sheva (Utah Royals FC), Alyssa Naeher (Chicago Red Stars), Ali Krieger and Erin McLeod (Orlando Pride), Britt Eckerstrom, Emily Ogle and Raquel Rodriguez (Portland Thorns).
- July 9: The Big Ten Conference announced that its member institutions would play a conference-only schedule for the 2020 fall season due to COVID-19 concerns.
- July 26: Alumnae Chirstine Nairn
 '12 and Amanda Dennis '19 won the NWSL Challenge Cup Championship as members of the Houston Dash.
- Aug. 11: The Big Ten Conference postponed the 2020 seasons for all fall

sports.

• Nov. 27: Head coach **Erica Dambach** traveled to Breda, Netherlands with the USWNT, marking **Dambach's** third stint with the USWNT in 2020. **Dambach** joined the team for the USWNT Olympic Qualifying training camp in January and the SheBelieves Cup in March.

- · Jan. 14: Senior captains Sam Coffey and Kerry Abello were selected in the 2021 National Women's Soccer League (NWSL) draft. Coffey was selected with the 12th overall pick by the Portland Thorns and Abello was chosen with the 24th overall pick by the Orlando Pride. With the selections of Coffey and Abello, the Nittany Lion women's soccer program had at least one player selected in every NWSL draft. Penn State was one of just three programs in college soccer to have a player selected in each NWSL draft to that point.
- Jan. 22: The Big Ten conference announced an 11-match conference slate for the 2021 women's soccer spring schedule following the Big Ten's postponement of fall competition.
- Jan. 28: Senior captain **Sam Coffey** and sophomore **Ally Schlegel** were named to the 2020-21 MAC Hermann Watch List.
- Feb. 17: The Big Ten coaches selected Penn State as the preseason choice to win the 2020-21 Big Ten regular season title. Penn State was selected as the preseason favorite to win the conference each year since 2003.
- March 28: Penn State clinched its 20th Big Ten regular season championship with a 3-0 win over Nebraska. The regular season championship was the 11th under head coach **Erica Dambach**.
- April 6: Frankie Tagliaferri was named the Big Ten Offensive Player of the Week for the second consecutive week. Tagliaferri finished with a career-best eight points in the Nittany Lions' 6-0 win over Maryland. She tallied four assists in the win and added two goals. With her four assists, Tagliaferri tied the Big Ten and school record for assists in a match. Tagliaferri also tied the record in 2019 against Michigan State. She became the only player in Big Ten history to have four assists in two different matches.
- · April 9: Ten former Nittany Lions were named to National Women's Soccer League rosters for the 2021 season. The 10 Nittany Lion alumnae on NWSL rosters were the fifth most of any school in the NCAA. The former players included: Raquel Rodriguez (Portland Thorns), Elizabeth Ball and Maddie Nolf (Kansas City), Erin McLeod and Ali Krieger (Orlando Pride), Alyssa Naeher (Chicago Red Stars), Kaleigh



Riehl (Racing Louisville FC), **Amanda Dennis, Christine Nairn** and **Emily Ogle** (Houston Dash).

- · April 14: Penn State earned four major awards and had five Nittany Lions bring home All-Big Ten honors. Head coach Erica Dambach was named the Big Ten Coach of the Year for the fifth time in her career. Redshirt sophomore Ally Schlegel was named the Forward of the Year, senior captain Sam Coffey was named the Midfielder of the Year and Eva Alonso garnered the Co-Freshman of the Year award. Penn State was also well represented on the respective All-Big Ten teams. Schlegel, Coffey and Frankie Tagliaferri all earned first team honors, while Payton Linnehan and Alonso were named to the All-Big Ten Second Team. Alonso also appeared on the All-Big Ten Freshman Team. Senior captain Kerry Abello was honored with the Big Ten Sportsmanship Award.
- · April 19: Penn State earned an at-large bid to the 2020-21 NCAA Women's Soccer Tournament. The selection marked the 26th consecutive season the Nittany Lions made the NCAA tournament.
- April 28: A four-goal first half propelled the Nittany Lions to a 5-0 win over Alabama State in the first round of the NCAA Tournament.
- May 1: Penn State advanced to its fourth straight NCAA Sweet 16 with a 2-0 win over Vanderbilt. Penn State advanced to the Sweet 16 in eight of the prior 10 seasons.
- May 4: **Ally Schlegel** was named a semifinalist for the MAC Hermann Trophy. Schlegel became the 12th Nittany Lion named a semifinalist for the award since 2000.
- May 11: Four Nittany Lions earned first team All-North Region honors from the United Soccer Coaches. Sam Coffey, Frankie Tagliaferri, Ally Schlegel and Eva Alonso all garnered first team accolades.
- May 12: **Sam Coffey** and **Kerry Abello** were named 2020-21 Senior CLASS Award Women's Soccer All-Americans. The two Nittany Lion captains were among the 10 nominees for the Senior CLASS Award. Those honors made Penn State the only program in women's college soccer to have a pair of student-athletes listed as finalists for the award in addition to landing All-America laurels from the organization. **Coffey** was named a Senior CLASS first team All-American and **Abello** was named a second team All-American.
- May 13: The Penn State coaching staff was honored as the North Region Staff of the Year by the United Soccer Coaches.
- · May 13: Ally Schlegel was named a

first team All-American and **Frankie Tagliaferri** was honored as a second team All-American by United Soccer Coaches. Both Schlegel and Tagliaferri earned the first All-America honors of their respective Nittany Lion careers.

- May 19: **Ally Schlegel** was named a finalist for the 2021 Honda Sport Award for soccer. **Schlegel** was the seventh Nittany Lion to be named as a finalist for the award.
- June 10: **Kerry Abello** was selected as Penn State's recipient of 2020-21 Big Ten Medal of Honor.
- June 23: **Alyssa Naeher** was named to the U.S. Olympic Women's Soccer Team that competed at the Olympic Games in Tokyo. **Erin McLeod** was selected as an alternate for Canada's Women's National Team.
- June 29: **Ally Schlegel** was named Penn State Female Athlete of the Year.
- June 30: Kerry Abello was honored as Penn State's female Big Ten Outstanding Sportsmanship Award winner.
- · July 5: **Kerry Abello** headlined the list of 2020-21 CoSIDA Academic All-Americans, landing the prestigious Women's Soccer Academic All-American of the Year award. All three Nittany Lion captains for the 2020-21 season were selected to Academic All-America teams, the most honorees in a single year in program history. **Abello** and **Sam Coffey** were named to the Academic All-America first team, while **Frankie Tagliaferri** was tabbed for the third team.
- July 15: **Erica Dambach** announced the promotion of **Tim Wassell** to associate head coach.
- Aug. 5: Alumnae **Alyssa Naeher** and head coach **Erica Dambach** won the bronze medal with the U.S. Women's National team following a 4-3 win over Australia at the Tokyo Olympics.
- Aug. 16: The Penn State women's soccer team was selected as the favorite to win the 2021 Big Ten regular season title according to the Big Ten Preseason Coaches Poll. Penn State had been chosen first in every Big Ten preseason coaches' poll since 2003.
- Sept. 6: The program announced its captains for the 2021 fall season.
 Seniors Kerry Abello and Sam Coffey as well as redshirt junior Ally Schlegel were appointed as the captains of the Nittany Lion women's soccer program.
- Oct. 28: The three captains of the program earned All-Big Ten honors.
 Seniors Kerry Abello and Sam Coffey earned first team All-Big Ten honors and Ally Schlegel was named second team All-Big Ten.
- \cdot Nov. 8: The program was selected to play in its 27th-straight NCAA

Tournament.

- Nov. 12: Penn State hauled in the No. 5 recruiting class in the country per Top Drawer Soccer. It is the program's fifth Top- 5 class in the last nine years.
- Nov. 11: Kerry Abello and Sam Coffey were named to the COSIDA Academic All-District First Team.
- Nov. 19: The Nittany Lions advanced to the NCAA Sweet-16 for the fifth consecutive season after tying No.
 USC 2-2 in double overtime and advancing on penalty kicks 5-3.
- Nov. 29: Captains Sam Coffey, Kerry Abello and Ally Schlegel earned All-North Region honors from United Soccer Coaches.
- Dec. 2: **Sam Coffey** was recognized as a second-team All-American by United Soccer Coaches. It was the second All-America honor for **Coffey**, who was named a first-team All-American in 2018 after a successful sophomore season at Boston College. **Coffey** closed out her collegiate career at Penn State having played 102 matches in her career with 101 starts. In her career she had 42 goals and 54 assists, making her just one of 50 athletes in NCAA Division I soccer to eclipse 40 goals and 40 assists in their career.
- · Dec. 9: For the second time in a row, Kerry Abello was named the CoSIDA Women's Soccer Academic American of the Year. Abello, along with fellow senior captain Sam Coffey were also selected to the Academic All-America first team. It was Abello's fourth Academic All-America recognition. earning first team accolades in 2019 & 2020-21 in addition to second team honors in 2018. Abello also became the first women's player to earn four Academic All-America honors and was the second in the PSU women's soccer program's history to earn three firstteam Academic All-America laurels. joining Joanna Lohman (2001, 2002, 2003).
- Dec. 16: Sam Coffey was named a first team Scholar All-American by the United Soccer Coaches. Kerry Abello was named second team Scholar All-America.

- Jan. 12: Alyssa Naeher was named to the 25-member U.S. Women's National Team Training camp roster.
- Jan. 13: Then-junior **Kate Wiesner** was called up to the U.S. U-23 Women's Youth National Team Training Camp in Austin, Texas.
- March 3: Four current Nittany Lion student-athletes, including Cori Dyke,
 Payton Linnehan, Ally Schlegel and Kate Wiesner earned call ups to the U.S.
 U-23 Women's Youth National Team.





Four selections marked the most of all collegiate programs.

- June 13: Program alumna **Sam Coffey** landed her first call-up to the U.S. Senior Women's National Team for a pair of friendly matches against Colombia.
- July 5: A pair of incoming freshmen in Molly Martin and Amelia White brought home the Gatorade Player of the Year Award in girl's soccer for their respective home states of Massachusetts and Indiana.
- July 25: Penn State alumna Kerry Abello was selected as the Big Ten Conference's nominee for the prestigious NCAA Woman of the Year award.
- July 29: Nittany Lion incoming freshman **Olivia Smith** was named to Canada's roster for the 2022 U-20 FIFA Women's World Cup, which took place on August 9-26 in Costa Rica.
- Aug. 15: Penn State was once again chosen as the preseason favorite to win the Big Ten Conference regular season championship, tying in the voting with Rutgers. Despite the first tie at the top of the leaderboard in league history, the Blue & White continued the streak of being picked first in every season since 2003.
- Aug. 16: PSU forwards Penelope Hocking and Ally Schlegel were recognized as Players to Watch by United Soccer Coaches in addition to landing appearances on the MAC Hermann Trophy Watch List.
- Sept. 22: The Nittany Lions scored their largest upset of the season at home on Jeffrey Field, as PSU took down the previously-undefeated Rutgers Scarlet Knights in a 2-0 shutout effort.
- Oct. 16: Redshirt Senior forward **Ally Schlegel** scored two goals to record her 100th career point in No. 25 Penn State's 3-0 rout of Michigan during the team's regular season home finale.
- Oct. 27: Penn State saw six studentathletes garner All-B1G honors, including Ally Schlegel (First Team), Penelope Hocking (Second Team), Mieke Schiemann (Third Team), Kaitlyn MacBean and Amelia White (All-Freshman Team). Jill Jennings was honored as the program's sportsmanship award designee.
- Nov. 6: For the ninth time in Penn State women's soccer program history, the Nittany Lions took home the Big Ten Tournament crown with a 3-2 win over the top-seeded Michigan State Spartans at Lower.com Field in Columbus, Ohio. PSU toppled Wisconsin on the road by a 1-0 margin to open the tournament, and cruised past Northwestern by a 2-0 score in Columbus to reach the tournament final.
- · Nov. 15: Penn State landed six

student-athletes on the College Sports Communicators (CSC, formerly CoSIDA) Academic All-District team. Ally Schlegel earned the second Academic All-District nod of her career, while Eva Alonso, Katherine Asman, Cori Dyke, Kate Wiesner and Natalie Wilson each earned their first.

- Nov. 20: PSU appeared in the Sweet 16 of the NCAA Tournament for the sixth consecutive season, ultimately dropping a 3-2 decision in overtime to the Virginia Cavaliers on Jeffrey Field. Penn State utilized a 4-1 win over Quinnipiac and a 4-0 victory against West Virginia to reach that milestone.
- Nov. 30: Penelope Hocking, Ally Schlegel and Mieke Schiemann earned United Soccer Coaches All-North Region Honors, with Hocking and Schlegel appearing on the First Team and Schiemann earning a Third Team nod. Schlegel was named a semifinalist for the MAC Hermann Trophy later that afternoon.
- Dec. 2: **Ally Schlegel** became the seventh two-time First Team All-American in Penn State women's soccer history. The redshirt senior forward was previously a First Team All-American in the 2021 modified spring campaign.
- Dec. 16: The awards continued to rain down on **Ally Schlegel**, as the Parker, Colorado, native was recognized as a United Soccer Coaches First Team Scholar All-American. She also garnered Third Team CSC Academic All-America laurels earlier in December.

2023

- Jan. 12: **Penelope Hocking** and **Ally Schlegel** were selected in the 2023 NWSL Draft, with **Hocking** becoming the 15th Penn State player drafted all-time after going seventh overall. **Schlegel** followed later in the evening at the No. 23 overall pick, with both players being selected by the Chicago Red Stars.
- March 2: Kate Wiesner and Ellie Wheeler rostered with the U.S. U-23 Women's Youth National Team for the Thorns Preseason Tournament in Portland, Oregon.
- April 21: Katherine Asman, Cori Dyke and Kate Wiesner were named as team captains for the 2023 fall season, the 30th campaign in Penn State women's soccer history.
- May 9: Mackenzie Gress garnered a placement on the U.S. U-20 Women's Youth National Team, ultimately landing a spot at the U-20 FIFA Women's World Cup following a victorious performance at the 2023 CONCACAF Women's U-20 Championship in the Dominican Republic.
- · July 20: Penn State saw five alumnae appear on rosters for the 2023 FIFA

Women's World Cup in Australia and New Zealand. Laura Freigang (Germany), Alyssa Naeher (United States), Rocky Rodriguez (Costa Rica), Marissa Sheva (Ireland) and Olivia Smith (Canada) rounded out the five Nittany Lions on five different national teams. Five alumnae tied for the fourth-most of any collegiate program.

- July 25: Penn State women's soccer Head Coach **Erica Dambach** announced the promotion of volunteer assistant **Daniel Baker** to become the program's third full-time assistant coach following an NCAA rule change that permitted a third assistant.
- Aug. 1: PSU debuted at the No. 10 position in the inaugural United Soccer Coaches poll of the 2023 season, leading all Big Ten Conference member institutions.
- Aug. 15: Penn State was tabbed as the preseason favorite to win the Big Ten Conference regular season title for the 21st consecutive season.
- Aug. 24: Head Coach Erica Dambach secured the 300th victory of her storied collegiate career, with the Nittany Lions defeating West Virginia on the road by a 2-1 tally on the road.
- Oct. 27: **Cori Dyke** was named the 2023 Big Ten Defender of the Year, headling six different end-of-season accolades for the Blue & White. Dyke appeared on the All-B1G First Team, while **Eva Alonso** and **Katherine Asman** landed on the Second Team and **Kaitlyn MacBean** and **Kate Wiesner** earned Third Team laurels and the team's B1G Sportsmanship Award.
- Oct. 29: Penn State opened the 2023 B1G Tournament with a dominant 3-1 home win over No. 24 Indiana, but was ultimately upset later that week by the eventual B1G Tournament Champion lowa Hawkeyes in a 1-0 double-overtime result from Lower.com Field in Columbus, Ohio.
- Nov. 6: The Nittany Lions secured their 29th consecutive NCAA Tournament appearance, marking the second-longest active tournament streak in the nation. PSU picked up the No. 2 seed in the Clemson Region.
- Nov. 10: PSU opened the NCAA Tournament with a dominant 7-0 win over Central Connecticut State on Jeffrey Field. Payton Linnehan mustered the 24th all-time hat trick in PSU history, and the second of her career in the contest.
- Nov. 17, 19: The second-seeded Nittany Lions defeated Santa Clara by a 2-0 tally in the second round, and overcame a late 3-2 deficit against Saint Louis to force overtime and eventually pull out a dramatic 4-3 win to reach the National Quarterfinals of the NCAA Tournament for the first time since 2018.



- Nov. 21: Eva Alonso, Katherine Asman, Cori Dyke, Payton Linnehan, Kate Wiesner and Natalie Wilson earned College Sports Communicators Academic All-District laurels.
- Nov. 25: Second-seeded PSU fell by a 2-1 margin to the top-seeded Clemson Tigers on the road in the National Quarterfinals, closing the book on a 16-3-4 campaign.
- Nov. 29: Cori Dyke earned First Team United Soccer Coaches All-Region laurels, while Kate Wiesner appeared on the Second Team and Katherine Asman landed on the Third Team.
- Dec. 1: **Cori Dyke** was named a Second Team United Soccer Coaches All-American.
- Dec. 15: **Cori Dyke** was named a First Team United Soccer Coaches Scholar All-American, while **Kate Wiesner** picked up Second Team accolades.
- Dec. 20: **Cori Dyke** and **Kate Wiesner** were named Second Team College Sports Communicators Academic All-Americans while **Katherine Asman** was named to the Third Team.

2024

- Jan. 12: Penn State women's soccer made history at the 2024 NWSL Draft, shattering its previous program record for most student-athletes selected in a single draft by landing all five of its registrants on NWSL Draft boards. **Kate Wiesner** was taked seventh by the Washington Spirit, followed by **Payton Linnehan** (12th, Portland Thorns FC), **Ellie Wheeler** (18th, Kansas City Current), **Cori Dyke** (22nd, Orlando Pride) and **Katherine Asman** (39th, Portland Thorns FC).
- Feb. 2: Program alumna and U.S. U-17 National Team head coach **Katie Schoepfer** named incoming 2024 signee **Katie Scott** to the U.S. U-17 WYNT roster for the CONCACAF Women's U-17 Championship in Mexico.
- Feb. 20: Five Nittany Lion alumnae were named to National Team rosters for the inaugural CONCACAF W Gold Cup, with Sam Coffey and Alyssa Naeher representing the USA, Olivia Smith representing Canada, Nickolette Driesse representing Puerto Rico and Rocky Rodriguez representing Costa Rica
- March 15: Eighteen different Penn State women's soccer program alumnae were named to National Women's Soccer League rosters for the league's opening day.
- June 12: Following the departure of assistant coach **Daniel Baker**, head coach **Erica Dambach** named **Declan Doherty** to the open role to fill out the remainder of the PSU coaching staff for 2024.
- · June 18: Program alumna Cori Dyke

- garnered the Big Ten Medal of Honor, the highest accolade bestowed on a B1G student-athlete, joining PSU men's lacrosse star TJ Malone.
- July 2: Penn State named its captains for the 2024 season, with **Olivia Damico**, **Rowan Lapi**, **Devon Olive** and **Mieke Schiemann** serving as the squad's leadership for the program's 31st varsity campaign.
- ·Aug. 6: Following a National Quarterfinal exit in the previous season, Penn State was tabbed as the No. 4 team in the nation in the preseason United Soccer Coaches poll.
- · Aug. 8: Redshirt sophomore goalkeeper **Mackenzie Gress** was selected by the U.S. Soccer Federation to represent her country at the 2024 FIFA U-20 Women's World Cup, head coach Tracey Kevins announced.
- · Aug. 9: **Laura Freigang** and the German Women's National Team secured the Bronze Medal at the 2024 Summer Olympic Games in Paris, with Germany upsetting world No. 1 Spain by a 1-0 tally to secure a podium result.
- Aug. 10: Nittany Lion alumnae Alyssa Naeher and Sam Coffey made history for PSU, as the U.S. Women's National Team earned the Gold Medal at the 2024 Summer Olympics in Paris. The pairing were instrumental in leading the USA to its first Gold Medal since 2012, with Naeher highlighting the final match with a stoppage-time save to preserve the United States' 1-0 advantage over
- Aug. 13: Penn State was selected by the Big Ten Conferece coaches to finish second in the league behind UCLA.
- Aug. 15: Utilizing tallies from **Jordan Fusco, Kaitlyn MacBean, Rowan Lapi** and **Aubrey Kulpa**, No. 4 PSU thrashed the eighth-ranked Texas Tech Red Raiders in an opening-night blockbuster. Sept. 12: The Blue & White dominated Michigan by a 6-0 margin on opening night of Big Ten play, marking the largest margin of victory against the Wolverines all-time and the most goals against a B1G foe since April 3, 2021 against Maryland.
- Nov. 1: A heroic late-match free kick from **Mieke Schiemann** pushed PSU past host-Minnesota in the first round of the B1G Tournament, but the Nittany Lions ultimately dropped their quarterfinal matchup to UCLA by a narrow 1-O margin two days later.
- Nov. 1: Four Nittany Lions landed B1G Women's Soccer Postseason Honors, highlighted by **Kaitlyn MacBean's** First Team All-B1G accolade that marked PSU's 81st all-time First Team selection as well as the school's 31st consecutive year with at least one First Team All-B1G honoree. **Jordan Fusco** and **Mieke**

- **Schiemann** both landed Second Team All-B1G status, while **Devon Olive** was named the team's Sportsmanship Award recipient.
- Nov. 11: Penn State extended the nation's second-longest active NCAA Tournament appearance streak and secured the program's 30th consecutive national postseason bid since their first appearance in 1995 following the NCAA's selection show on Monday, November 11.
- Nov. 16: Highlighted by a historic offensive output that featured six different goal scorers, fourth-seeded PSU trounced Stony Brook by an 8-1 differential, recording their most goals against a Division I foe since October 9, 2005 against lowa. Penn State also set a single-match assist record in the process, booking 11 helpers as a team in the win.
- Nov. 22, 24: The fourth-seeded Blue White extended the nation's longest active Sweet 16 appearance streak to eight consecutive seasons after upsetting seventh-ranked TCU by a 1-0 margin in the second round. From there, Penn State picked up a thrilling 3-1 win over Vanderbilt to punch its ticket to the Elite Eight for the second-straight year.
- Nov. 29: Penn State appeared in its second consecutive NCAA National Quarterfinal, but ultimately dropped a heartbreaking 2-1 overtime decision to eventual national champion North Carolina on the road in Chapel Hill.
- Dec. 3: Three Penn Staters were named United Soccer Coaches All-North Region honorees, with **Kaitlyn MacBean** named to the First Team, **Mieke Schiemann** named to the Second Team and **Jordan Fusco** appearing on the Third Team.
- Dec. 6: **Kaitlyn MacBean** was selected as Penn State's 22nd United Soccer Coaches All-American, landing Fourth Team laurels to mark the program's 41st all-time All-America accolade.
- Dec. 11: Jordan Fusco capped off her decorated collegiate career with CSC Second Team Academic All-America status. Fusco joined Olivia Damico, Kayleigh Herr, Kaitlyn MacBean, Julia Raich and Natalie Wilson on the CSC Academic All-District Team.
- Dec. 19: Kaitlyn MacBean became Penn State's 19th First Team United Soccer Coaches Scholar All-American and also secured the program's 28th United Soccer Coaches Scholar All-America honor all-time.

2025

 Jan. 15: Penn State announced the addition of seven signees ahead of the 2025 season, the sixth-ranked recruiting class in college soccer and





the highest-toutet signing corps in the Big Ten Conference according to TopDrawerSoccer.com.

- March 14: Penn State landed 17 program alumnae on 2025 National Women's Soccer League opening day rosters, including a pair of rookies in Jordan Fusco and Katie Scott from the 2024 Nittany Lion roster.
- March 27, 28: Penn State saw six student-athletes called up to U.S.
 Women's Youth National Team camp rosters, including U2O selection
 Kaelyn Wolfe, U19 team members
 Bella Ayscue, Kieryn Jeter and Kealey
 Titmuss, as well as U18 selections Riley
 Cross and Kennedy Ring.
- May 1: Head coach Erica Dambach and Kaitlyn MacBean announced that the Excelsior, Minnesota, native would return for her final season of collegiate soccer after earning United Soccer Coaches All-America laurels as a senior.
 May 16: Penn State saw a trio of student-athletes selected to represent the U.S. at the CONCACAF Women's U2O Championship, with Bella Ayscue, Kennedy Ring and Kealey Titmuss
- June 16: Incoming freshman **Hannah Jordan** was selected to participate in the U.S. Soccer Federation's inaugural Women's College ID Camp in Atlanta.

named to the American roster.

• June 19: Reclassified rookie signee **Marlee Raymond** garnered her first USYNT call-up as a member of the Penn State program, earning the call to the U17 Women's Youth National Team.



PENN STATE IN THE NWSL





























Nittany Lion (Years)

Kerry Abello (2017-2021) Katherine Asman (2018-23) Elizabeth Ball (2014-17) Brittany Basinger (2013-17) Sam Coffey (2019-2021) Frannie Crouse (2014-17) Whitney Church (2011-14) Amanda Dennis (2016-19) Nickolette Driesse (2015-16) Cori Dyke (2019-23) Britt Eckerstrom (2011-15) Maddy Evans (2009-12) Jordan Fusco (2024) Maya Hayes (2010-13) Penelope Hocking (2022) Ellie Jean (2015-19) Ali Krieger (2003-06) Payton Linnehan (2019-23) Joanna Lohman (2000-03) Erin McLeod (2004-05) Morgan Messner (2021-22) Carmelina Moscato (2002-05) Alyssa Naeher (2006-09) Christine Nairn (2009-12) Maddie Nolf (2014-2018) Emily Ogle (2014-18) Kaleigh Riehl (2015-19) Raquel Rodriguez (2012-15) + Ally Schlegel (2019-22) Katie Scott (2024) Marissa Sheva (2015-19) Katie Schoepfer (2006-09) Frankie Tagliaferri (2017-20) Mallory Weber (2012-15) Tiffany Weimer (2002-05) Ellie Wheeler (2019-23)

Draft

Orlando Pride - No. 24 - 2021 Portland Thorns FC - No. 39 - 2024

Washington Spirit - No. 21 - 2018 Portland Thorns - No. 12 - 2021 North Carolina Courage - No. 10 - 2018 Washington Spirit - No. 30 - 2015

Orlando Pride - No. 32 - 2017 Orlando Pride - No. 22 - 2024 Western New York Flash - No. 26 - 2016 Boston Breakers - No. 29 - 2013 &

SkyBlue FC - No. 6 - 2014 Chicago Red Stars - No. 7 - 2023

*

Portland Thorns FC - No. 11 - 2024

- *
- ..
- *
- *

Seattle Reign FC - No. 7 - 2013 Utah Royals FC - No. 27 - 2019 Portland Thorns FC - No. 24 - 2019 Sky Blue FC - No. 11 - 2020 SkyBlue FC - No. 2 - 2016 Chicago Red Stars - No. 23 - 2023

- _
- *
- -

Western New York Flash - No. 14 - 2016

Kansas City Current - No. 18 - 2024 Washington Spirit - No. 7 - 2024

Most Recent Team

Orlando Pride (2022-) Orlando Pride (2025-) Kansas City Current (2021-) Washington Spirit (2018) Portland Thorns (2022-) North Carolina Courage (2018) Washington Spirit (2015-18) Houston Dash (2020) Orlando Pride (2017) Orlando Pride (2024-) Portland Thorns (2017-22) Orlando Pride (2016-17) San Diego Wave (2025-) SkyBlue FC (2014-17) Bay FC (2025-) Racing Louisville FC (2024-) NJ/NY Gotham FC (2021-23) Portland Thorns FC (2024-) Washington Spirit (2015-19) Orlando Pride (2020-22) Portland Thorns FC (2025-) Seattle Reign FC (2013-2014) Chicago Stars FC (2016-) Houston Dash (2019) Kansas City Current (2021-22) Houston Dash (2021-24) Utah Royals FC (2024-) Kansas City Current (2025-) Chicago Stars FC (2023-) Racing Louisville FC (2025-) Portland Thorns FC (2024) Boston Breakers (2013-16) Utah Royals FC (2024) Kansas City Current (2021-24) Houston Dash (2019) Kansas City Current (2024-) Washington Spirit (2024-)

Kate Wiesner (2019-23)

⁺Highest NWSL Draft Pick in program history

⁻ Undrafted

^{*}Before NWSL Instituted Drafts

[&]amp; After NWSL Discontinued Drafts in 2025

PENN STATE IN THE POLLS / MAC HERMANN TROPHY HISTORY

UNITED SOCCER COACHES (NSCAA)POLL HISTORY

The Nittany Lions made their first appearance in the National Soccer Coaches' Association (NSCAA) poll on October 10, 1995, with a No. 22 ranking. Since that first appearance, Penn State was a familiar listing in the nation's final Top 25 for 13-straight seasons (1995-2007), earning 11 top-10 ratings, including nine seasons in a row from 1998-2006. In 2005, the Nittany Lions received their highest final ranking to date, finishing second nationally after tying the eventual NCAA champion Portland Pilots in the Women's College Cup semifinals.

Prior to that, Penn State's No. 4 final ranking in 1999 and 2002, the first two seasons the Nittany Lions advanced to the NCAA College Cup, had been the program's best. In 2005, Penn State also received its first-ever No. 1 ranking when it took over the top spot on October 11 and held it for three weeks before tying host Michigan at the Big Ten Tournament and falling to No. 3 entering the NCAA Tournament.

In 2007, Penn State finished with a No. 12 ranking in the final NSCAA poll. The Nittany Lions returned to the final rankings in 2009 (22), missed 2010's list and then in 2011, made a run to the Sweet Sixteen of the NCAA Tournament to earn a No. 8 final ranking.

The Nittany Lions reached the National Championship match for the first time in program history in 2012. Though they lost to North Carolina in the final, they were just the second Big Ten team to reach the National Title match (Wisconsin, 1991). PSU finished the season ranked second nationally. Penn State claimed the 2015 National Championship and No. 1 ranking after a semifinal appearance and No. 6 final ranking in 2014.

Penn State has appeared in the final United Soccer Coaches poll of the season in each of the past eight years, coinciding with the program's streak of seven consecutive NCAA Tournament Sweet 16 appearances.

PSU FINAL R	ANKINGS
YEAR 1994	NR
1995	
1996	
1997	
1998	
1999	4
2000	6
2001	
2002	
2003	
2004	
2005	
2006	
2007	
2008	
2009	
2010	
2012	
2013	
2014	
2015	
2016	
2017	
2018	
2019	
2020 (21)	11
2021	23
2022	13
2023	
2024	8

RANKING THE RA	NKS
Top 5	6
6-10	11
11-15	5
16-25	4

PENN STATE WOMEN'S SOCCER AND THE MAC HERMANN TROPHY

In the program's rich 30-plus year history, Penn State women's soccer has solidified itself as the most decorated women's soccer team in the Big Ten Conference. Collegiate soccer legends such as Maya Hayes, Joanna Lohman, Christine Nairn, Raquel Rodriguez, Tiffany Weimer and Christie Welsh adorn the halls at PSU's team facility.

All six were finalists for the MAC Hermann Trophy, awarded to the top collegiate soccer player in the country, with Welsh becoming the first from Penn State recognized with the prestigious honor in 2001 and Rodriguez winning the award in 2015. Since 2000, 19 Nittany Lions have either won the award, finished second in the voting or ended the year as semifinalists.

Nittany Lions have been named finalists for the award seven times and have been listed among the semifinalists for the award on 11 occasions. Penn State's semifinalists have included Tiffany Weimer (2003), Erin McLeod (2005), Ali Krieger (2006), Katie Schoepfer (2009), Christine Nairn (2010), Maya Hayes (2012, 2013), Whitney Church (2014), Kaleigh Riehl (2018) and Ally Schlegel (2020–21, 2022).

ALL-TIME PENN STATE MAC HERMANN TROPHY FINALISTS

2022	Ally Schlegel	Semifinalist
2020-21	Ally Schlegel	Semifinalist
2018	Kaleigh Riehl	Semifinalist
2015	Raquel Rodriguez	Winner
2014	Whitney Church	Semifinalist
2013	Maya Hayes	Semifinalist
2012	Christine Nairn	Runner-Up
	Maya Hayes	Semifinalist
2011	Maya Hayes	Runner-Up
2010	Christine Nairn	Semifinalist
2009	Katie Schoepfer	Semifinalist
2006	Ali Krieger	Semifinalist
2005	Tiffany Weimer	Runner-Up
	Erin McLeod	Semifinalist
2004	Tiffany Weimer	Runner-Up
2003	Joanna Lohman	Runner-Up
	Tiffany Weimer	Semifinalist
2002	Christie Welsh	Runner-Up
2001	Christie Welsh	Winner
2000	Christie Welsh	Runner-Up



NITTANY LION ALL-AMERICANS



WHITNEY CHURCH Defense Ashburn, Va. 2014

Year	GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2011	26/17	14	1	1	3	1
2012	27/27	10	3	1	7	1
2013	23/12	23	4	1	9	1
2014	24/24	11	1	1	3	0
Total	100/89	58	9	4	22	3



SAM COFFEYMidfield
Sleepy Hollow, N.Y.
2021 (2nd)

Year GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2019 25/24	76	11	10	32	3
2020-21 16/16	35	6	12	24	3
2021 21/21	51	8	8	24	1
Total 62/61	162	25	30	80	7



KELLY CONVEYMidfield/Forward
Philadelphia, Pa.
1998 (M)

Year	GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
1996	21/19	45	8	7	23	3
1997	21/21	59	3	5	11	1
1998	26/25	90	7	9	23	2
1999	25/25	36	10	5	25	4
Total	93/90	230	28	26	82	10



CORI DYKE Midfield/Defense Littleton, Colo. 2023 (2nd)

Year	GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2019	25/25	14	0	0	0	0
2020	16/16	7	0	0	0	0
2021	21/21	22	0	1	1	0
2022	23/23	14	4	1	9	1
2023	23/23	14	5	6	16	2
Total	108/108	71	9	8	26	3



SHEREE GRAY Midfield Toms River, N.J. 2006 (3rd)

Voor	GP/GS	eп	6		Dtc	CMC
rear	GP/GS	эп	G	^	PLS.	GWG
2005	25/25	28	3	8	14	2
2006	23/23	33	1	0	2	1
2007	23/21	27	0	5	5	0
Total	71/69	88	4	13	21	3



MAYA HAYES Forward West Orange, N.J. 2011, '12

Year	GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2010	21/13	35	5	1	11	0
2011	26/26	97	31	8	70	9
2012	20/19	80	16	6	38	4
2013	23/23	79	19	6	44	4
Total	90/81	291	71	21	163	17



NATALIE JACOBS Defense Centreville, Va. 2004

Year GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2002 21/16	1	0	0	0	0
2003 25/25	6	0	0	0	0
2004 23/23	0	0	2	2	0
2005 23/21	5	0	1	1	0
Total 92/85	12	0	3	3	0



ALI KRIEGER Midfield/Defense Dumfries, Va. 2005 (M), '06 (D)

Year	GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2003	25/25	24	0	9	9	0
2004	23/23	35	3	3	9	1
2005	20/20	46	7	2	16	3
2006	26/26	24	2	5	9	1
Total	94/94	129	12	19	43	5



NITTANY LION ALL-AMERICANS



JOANNA LOHMAN Midfield Silver Spring, Md. 2001, '02, '03

Year	GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2000	26/26	74	3	6	12	3
2001	26/26	84	9	14	32	1
2002	24/24	74	10	11	31	3
2003	25/25	115	19	6	44	8
Total	101/101	347	41	37	119	15



KAITLYN MACBEAN Forward Excelsior, Minn. 2024 (4th)

Year	GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2022	19/0	16	3	1	7	0
2023	23/20	56	10	6	26	5
2024	25/25	77	16	2	34	6
2025	/	-	-	-	-	-
Total	67/45	149	29	9	67	11



Goalkeeper Vancouver, B.C. 2004 (3rd), '05

Year	GP/GS	MIN	REC	so	sv	GA	GAA
2004	21/19	1885:59	17-2-1	11	56	9	0.43
2005	24/24	2187:18	22-0-2	10.47	85	20	0.82
Total	45/43	4073:17	39-2-3	21.47	141	29	0.64



ALYSSA NAEHER Goalkeeper Seymour, Conn. 2007, '08, '09 (3rd)

Year	GP/GS	MIN	REC	so	sv	GA	GAA
2006	22/22	2011:27	14-4-3	8	79	20	0.89
2007	24/24	2176:18	18-4-2	9	103	15	0.62
2008	21/21	1869:27	14-7-0	6	90	23	1.11
2009	21/21	1904:27	13-6-2	7	87	22	1.04
Total	88/88	7961:39	59-21-7	30	359	80	0.90



CHRISTINE NAIRN Midfielder Arnold, Md. 2010 (2nd), '11 (2nd), '12

Year	GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2009	21/19	56	7	10	24	2
2010	21/21	73	7	6	20	3
2011	25/24	88	3	13	19	1
2012	27/27	97	17	12	46	6
Total	94/91	314	34	41	109	12



EMILY OLEKSIUK Goalkeeper Willow Grove, Pa. 1999, 2000, '01

Year	GP/GS	MIN	REC	SO	SV	GA	GAA
1998	25/25	2232	20-4-1	8.50	132	22	0.89
1999	26/26	2229	21-4-1	9.85	115	23	0.93
2000	24/24	2223	20-3-1	15.40	89	10	0.40
2001	25/25	2169	20-4-1	10.0	80	18	0.75
Total	100/100	8853	81-15-4	43.75	416	73	0.74



EMILY OGLE Midfielder Strongsville, Ohio. 2018 (2nd)

Year	GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2014	24/24	18	3	6	12	1
2015	27/27	31	7	5	19	2
2017	24/24	18	4	5	13	0
2018	25/25	39	6	5	17	2
Total	100/100	106	20	21	61	5



KALEIGH RIEHL Defender Fairfax Station, Va. 2018, '19 (2nd)

Year	GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2015	27/27	2	1	2	4	0
2017	24/24	11	1	0	2	0
2018	25/25	7	0	1	1	0
2019	25/25	2	0	0	0	0
Total	101/101	22	2	3	7	0



NITTANY LION ALL-AMERICANS



RAQUEL RODRIGUEZ Midfielder San Jose, Costa Rica 2015

Year	GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2012	25/24	46	4	10	18	0
2013	23/23	48	6	9	21	3
2014	18/16	37	7	3	17	3
2015	27/27	56	6	6	18	3
Total	93/90	187	23	28	74	9



KATIE SCHOEPFER Forward Waterford, Conn. 2007 (2nd), '09 (3rd)

Year GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2006 23/14	76	8	5	21	2
2007 24/23	104	15	5	35	7
2008 24/21	104	11	7	29	4
2009 21/21	97	14	9	37	5
Total 92/79	381	48	26	122	18



ALLY SCHLEGEL Forward Parker, Colo. 2020, '22

Year	GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2019	25/24	42	13	7	33	4
2020	16/15	44	11	6	28	3
2021	21/21	56	10	4	24	4
2022	23/23	43	13	3	29	4
Total	85/83	185	47	20	114	15



FRANKIE TAGLIAFERRI Midfielder Colts Neck, N.J. 2020 (2nd)

Year	GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2017	24/0	15	4	1	9	1
2018	18/17	46	7	5	19	2
2019	24/23	42	5	9	19	0
2020	-21 16/16	43	10	9	29	4
Total	82/56	145	26	24	76	7



TIFFANY WEIMER Forward North Haven, Conn. 2003, '04, '05

	100000					
Year	GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
2002	24/20	53	12	6	30	4
2003	25/25	80	21	9	51	4
2004	23/23	124	26	12	64	6
2005	25/25	99	32	5	69	13
Total	97/93	356	91	32	214	27



CHRISTIE WELSH Forward Massapequa Park, N.Y. 1999, '00, '01, '02 (2nd)

Year	GP/GS	SH	G	A	Pts.	GWG
1999	26/26	97	27	13	67	9
2000	21/17	97	17	8	42	7
2001	26/26	123	25	18	68	6
2002	24/24	114	13	13	39	5
Total	97/93	431	82	52	216	27



NATIONAL HONORS

MISSOURI ATHLETIC CLUB HONORS

HERMANN TROPHY WINNER

2001 Christie Welsh 2015 Raquel Rodriguez

HERMANN TROPHY RUNNER-UP

2003 Joanna Lohmar 2004 Tiffany Weimer 2005 Tiffany Weimer 2011 Maya Hayes	2000	Christie Welsh
2004 Tiffany Weimel 2005 Tiffany Weimel 2011 Maya Hayes	2002	Christie Welsh
2005 Tiffany Weimer 2011 Maya Hayes	2003	Joanna Lohman
2011 Maya Hayes	2004	Tiffany Weimer
	2005	Tiffany Weimer
2012 Christine Nairr	2011	Maya Hayes
	2012	Christine Nairn

UNITED SOCCER COACHES HONORS

PLAYER OF THE YEAR

2001 Christie Welsh

ALL-AMERICA

	_
First Team	
1998	Kelly Convey
1999	Emily Oleksiuk
	Christie Welsh
2000	Emily Oleksiuk
	Christie Welsh
2001	Joanna Lohman
	Emily Oleksiuk
	Christie Welsh
2002	Joanna Lohman
2003	Joanna Lohman
	Tiffany Weimer
2004	Natalie Jacobs
	Tiffany Weimer
2005	Ali Krieger
	Erin McLeod
	Tiffany Weimer
2006	Ali Krieger
2007	Alyssa Naeher
2008	Alyssa Naeher
2011	Maya Hayes
2012	Maya Hayes
	Christine Nairn
2014	Whitney Church
2015	Raquel Rodriguez
2018	Kaleigh Riehl
2020-21	Ally Schlegel

Second Team

2022

2002	Christie weish
2007	Katie Schoepfer
2010	Christine Nairn
2011	Christine Nairn
2013	Maya Hayes
2018	Emily Ogle
2019	Kaleigh Riehl
2020-21	Frankie Tagliaferri
2021	Sam Coffey
2023	Cori Dyke

Third Team

2004	Erin McLeod
2006	Sheree Gray
2009	Alyssa Naeher
	Katie Schoenfer

Fourth Team

2024 Kaitlyn MacBean

UNITED SOCCER COACHES COACH OF THE YEAR

2015	Erica Dambach
2012	Erica Dambach
2005	Paula Wilkins
1999	Patrick Farmer

UNITED SOCCER COACHES SCHOLAR-ATHLETE OF THE YEAR

00110=1117	
2002	Joanna Lohman
2003	Joanna Lohman
2015	Raquel Rodriguez

UNITED SOCCER COACHES SCHOLAR ALL-AMERICA

		-11	S	C	ıe	aı
_	_	_	_			

2001	Emily Oleksiuk
2002	Heidi Drummond
	Joanna Lohman
	Christie Welsh
2003	Heidi Drummond
	Joanna Lohman
2005	Erin McLeod
2007	Aubrey Aden-Buie
2009	Katie Schoepfer
2013	Maya Hayes
	Taylor Schram
2015	Raquel Rodriguez
2018	Kaleigh Riehl
	Emily Ogle
2019	Kaleigh Riehl
2021	Sam Coffey
2022	Ally Schlegel
2023	Cori Dyke
2024	Kaitlyn MacBean

Second Team

2006	Aubrey Aden-Buie
2007	Zoe Bouchelle
2014	Raquel Rodriguez
2019	Sam Coffey
2021	Kerry Abello
2023	Kate Wiesner

Ally Schlegel

Third Team	
2008	Zoe Bouchelle
	Jessie Davis
2011	Lexi Marton

NSCAA POSTGRADUATE SCHOLARSHIP

2003 Joanna Lohman

DISNEY SOCCER/NSCAA DIVISION I NATIONAL PLAYER OF THE WEEK

2013 Maya Hayes, Sept. 17 Maya Hayes, Oct. 22

NCAA TOURNAMENT HONORS

NCAA COLLEGE CUP ALL-TOURNAMENT TEAM

1999	Christie Welsh
2002	Joanna Lohman
2005	
Erin McLeod	

2015 Frannie Crouse Emily Ogle Kaleigh Riehl Raquel Rodriguez

MOST OUTSTANDING PLAYER **ON OFFENSE**

2015 Raquel Rodriguez

SOCCER AMERICA HONORS

COACH OF THE YEAR

1999 Pat Farmer 2005 Paula Wilkins 2012 Erica Dambach

COLLEGIATE MVP

First Team

1999	Christie Welsh
2000	Christie Welsh
2001	Christie Welsh
2002	Joanna Lohman
2003	Joanna Lohman
2004	Erin McLeod, Tiffany Weimer
2005	Erin McLeod, Tiffany Weimer
2006	Ali Krieger
2011	Maya Hayes
2012	Christine Nairn

Second Team

Alyssa Naeher 2007 2012 Maya Hayes

FRESHMAN ALL-AMERICA

First Team

2004	Denay Riley
2012	Raquel Rodriguez
	Mallory Weber

Second Team

2006 Alyssa Naeher

NATIONAL PLAYER OF THE WEEK

Tiffany Weimer, Sept. 25 2005 Tiffany Weimer, Oct. 23 2011 Maya Hayes, Sept. 7

NATIONA	LTEAM OF THE WEEK
1994	Rachel Hoffman, Oct. 24
1998	Bonnie Young, Sept. 7
	Erin Cochran, Sept. 14
	Shari Pickett, Sept. 14
1999	Kris Phillips, Aug. 29
	Kris Phillips, Sept. 12
	Christie Welsh, Sept. 12
	Christie Welsh, Nov. 3
2000	Heidi Drummond, Sept. 18
2001	Christie Welsh, Oct. 9
	Christie Welsh, Nov. 5
	Christie Welsh, Nov. 14
2002	Joanna Lohman, Sept. 3
	Amanda Brown, Sept. 9
	Tiffany Weimer, Sept. 30
	Heidi Drummond, Oct. 14
2002	Joanna Lohman, Oct. 30
2003	Tiffany Weimer, Sept. 9
	Joanna Lohman, Sept. 16
2004	Heidi Drummond, Oct. 28 Tiffany Weimer, Oct. 5
2004	Tiffany Weimer, Oct. 5
2004	Tiffany Weimer, Oct. 13
2004	Tiffany Weimer, Aug. 28
2003	Tiffany Weimer, Aug. 29
	Tiffany Weimer, Sept. 11
	Tiffany Weimer, Sept. 25
	Tiffany Weimer, Oct. 23
2006	Sarah Dwyer, Aug. 30
	Ali Krieger, Nov. 8

Katie Schoepfer, Sept. 17

Katie Schoepfer, Oct. 8

Katie Schoepfer, Oct. 21

Katie Schoepfer, Oct. 13

Danielle Toney, Oct. 13

Zoe Bouchelle, Oct. 15

Tara Davies, Oct. 29

Lexi Marton, Aug. 25

Mallory Weber

2007

2008



NATIONAL HONORS

Danielle Toney, Nov. 4 2011 Maya Hayes, Aug. 31 Maya Hayes, Sept. 7 Ali Schaefer, Sept. 27 Taylor Schram, Oct. 20

Soccer America discontinued Team of the Week honors for the 2010 season and following the 2012 season.

TOPDRAWERSOCCER.COM HONORS

NATIONAL COLLEGIATE TEAM First Team

2010	Christine Nairn
2011	Maya Hayes
2012	Maya Hayes
	Christine Nairn
2013	Maya Hayes
2015	Raquel Rodriguez
2018	Emily Ogle
2019	Kaleigh Riehl
2023	Cori Dyke

Second Team

2009	Danielle Toney
2011	Christine Nairn
2012	Whitney Church
2018	Kaleigh Riehl
2019	Sam Coffey
2020-21	Sam Coffey
2022	Penelope Hocking

Third Team

2009	Katie Schoepfer
2014	Whitney Church
2015	Emily Ogle
2020-21	Ally Schlegel
2021	Sam Coffey

NATIONAL ROOKIE OF THE YEAR

2009 Christine Nairn

NATIONAL PLAYER OF THE YEAR

2015 Raquel Rodriguez

NATIONAL FRESHMAN TEAM First Team

2009	Christine Nairn
2010	Tani Costa
2012	Raquel Rodriguez
2014	Frannie Crouse
	Maddie (Elliston) Nolf
	Emily Ogle
2015	Kaleigh Riehl
2019	Cori Dyke
2020-21	Eva Alonso

Second Team

Mallory Weber	2012
Brittany Basinger	2013
Ellie Jean	2015
Laura Freigang	2016
Ally Schlegel	2019

NATIONAL PLAYER OF THE WEEK

INALICINA	L PLATER OF THE WEEK
2009	Danielle Toney, Nov. 2
2010	Tani Costa, Nov. 1
2011	Maya Hayes, Sept. 5
	Taylor Schram, Oct. 17
2017	Elizabeth Ball, Nov. 21
2020-21	Sam Coffey, March 23
2023	Kaitlyn MacBean, Nov. 21
2024	Kaitlyn MacBean, Sept. 3

NATIONAL TEAM OF THE WEEK

NATIONAL TEAM OF THE WEEK	
2008	Jessie Davis, Oct. 6
	Alyssa Naeher, Oct. 22
	Jessie Davis, Oct. 22
2009	Danielle Toney, Nov. 2
2010	Tani Costa, Nov. 1
	Ali Schaefer, Nov. 8
2011	Jess Rosenbluth, Aug. 29
	Maya Hayes, Sept. 5
	Ali Schaefer, Sept. 26
	Maya Hayes, Oct. 3
	Maya Hayes, Oct. 17
	Taylor Schram, Oct. 17
	Maya Hayes, Oct. 24
2012	Maya Hayes, Oct. 1
2013	Maya Hayes, Oct. 22
2014	Britt Eckerstrom, Oct. 6
	Maddie (Elliston) Nolf, Oct. 6
	Emily Ogle, Aug. 25
	Salina Williford, Sept. 30

2015 Brittany Basinger, Sept. 15 Elizabeth Ball, Oct. 6 Elizabeth Ball, Nov. 11 Megan Schafer, Nov. 25 Frannie Crouse, Dec. 1 Emily Ogle, Dec. 1 Kaleigh Riehl, Dec. 1 Marissa Sheva, Aug. 29 2017

Raquel Rodriguez, Nov. 18

Brittany Basinger, Oct. 10 Laura Freigang, Nov. 7 Laura Freigang, Nov. 14 Alina Ortega Jurado, Nov. 21 Elizabeth Ball, Nov. 21 2018 Kaleigh Riehl Aug. 21

Kim Dubs, Sept. 18 Alina Ortega Jurado, Oct. 16 Marissa Sheva, Oct. 16 Kerry Abello, Oct. 23 Sam Coffey, Sep. 3 2019 Kaleigh Riehl, Nov. 12

2020-21 Sam Coffey, March 2 Frankie Tagliaferri, March 9 Sam Coffey, March 23 Frankie Tagliaferri, March 30 Frankie Tagliaferri, April 6 Ally Schlegel, (HM) April 13 Eva Alonso, May 4 Sam Coffey, Sept. 14 Jordan Canniff, Oct. 19

Ally Schlegel, (HM) Oct. 19 Katherine Asman, (HM) Nov. 23 Mieke Schiemann, Aug. 30 2022 Penelope Hocking, Sept. 27 Ally Schlegel, (HM) Oct. 18 Mieke Schiemann, Nov. 1 Ally Schlegel, Nov. 8 Ellie Wheeler, (HM) Aug. 21 2023

2021

2024

Kaitlyn MacBean, Aug. 29 Mieke Schiemann, Sept. 12 Eva Alonso, Sept. 19 Cori Dyke, (HM) Sept. 26

Olivia Borgen, (HM) Oct. 17 Payton Linnehan, Nov. 14 Cori Dyke, (HM) Nov. 14

Kaitlyn MacBean, Nov. 21 Payton Linnehan, (HM) Nov. 21 Jordan Fusco, Aug. 20

Kaitlyn MacBean, Sept. 3 Mieke Schiemann, Nov. 4 Bella Ayscue, (HM) Nov. 18 Ginger Fontenot, Nov. 25

Mackenzie Gress, Nov. 25 Kaitlyn MacBean, (HM) Nov. 25 Katie Scott, (HM) Dec. 2

Mieke Schiemann, (HM) Dec. 2

CSC ACADEMIC ALL-AMERICA HONORS

Academic All-American of the Year 2020-21

Kerry Abello Kerry Abello 2021

First Team

2001	Joanna Lohman
	Emily Oleksiuk
2002	Joanna Lohman
2003	Joanna Lohman
2005	Lindsay Bach
2019	Kerry Abello
2021	Kerry Abello
	Sam Coffey

Second Team

2000	Emily Oleksiuk
2002	Christie Welsh
2007	Aubrey Aden-Buie
2017	Emily Ogle
2018	Emily Ogle
	Kerry Abello
2023	Cori Dyke
	Kate Wiesner
2024	Jordan Fusco
	2002 2007 2017 2018

Third Team

2005	Erin McLeod
2006	Aubrey Aden-Buie
2007	Zoe Bouchelle
2008	Zoe Bouchelle
2011	Maya Hayes
2020-21	Frankie Tagliaferri
2022	Ally Schlegel
2023	Katherine Asman

OTHER HONORS

HONDA SPORT AWARD

2015 Raquel Rodriguez

HONDA SPORT AWARD PLAYER OF THE WEEK

Kelly Convey, Oct. 5 1999

SOCCER TIMES NATIONAL PLAYER OF THE WEEK

1999 Kelly Convey, Oct. 5

SOCCER TIMES COACH OF THE YEAR

Patrick Farmer 1998

COLLEGE SOCCER WEEKLY NATIONAL PLAYER OF THE WEEK

1998 Emily Oleksiuk, Nov. 24 1999 Christie Welsh, Sept. 14 Christie Welsh, Nov. 2

ESPNW SOCCER PLAYER OF THE WEEK

2015 Frannie Crouse, Sept. 15

COLLEGE SOCCER ONLINE ALL-AMERICA

First Team

1999	Christie weish
2000	Christie Welsh

Second Team

1999 Kelly Convey **Emily Oleksiuk** 2000 Emily Oleksiuk



NATIONAL HONORS

SOCCER BUZZ HONORS

COACH OF THE YEAR RUNNER UP

2005 Paula Wilkins

ALL-AMERICA

First Team

2007 Alyssa Naeher 2008 Alyssa Naeher

Second Team

1997 Rachel Hoffman 1998 Kelly Convey Joanna Lohman 2001 2002 Christie Welsh 2006 Ali Krieger Katie Schoepfer 2007

Third Team

2005 Lindsay Bach Ali Krieger

Zoe Bouchelle 2008

Fourth Team

Sheree Gray 2006

Honorable Mention

2000 Joanna Lohman 2001 **Bonnie Young** 2003 Tiffany Weimer

NATIONAL FRESHMAN OF THE YEAR

1999 Christie Welsh

FRESHMAN ALL-AMERICA

First Team

2000 Joanna Lohman 2004 Denay Riley **Second Team**

1998

Emily Oleksiuk 2000 Stephanie Smith 2005 Allie Long

Third Team

1998 **Bonnie Young** 2002 Tiffany Weimer Ali Krieger 2003 2006 Alyssa Naeher

Fourth Team

2008 Emma Thomson

Honorable Mention

2005 Sheree Gray

ELITE TEAM OF THE WEEK

2001 Christie Welsh, Oct. 8 Bonnie Young, Oct. 22 2002 Leigh Hamilton, Sept. 30 Heidi Drummond, Oct. 14 Joanna Lohman, Oct. 30 2003 Joanna Lohman, Sept. 16 Leigh Hamilton, Sept. 23 Tiffany Weimer, Oct. 6 Heidi Drummond, Oct. 28 Tiffany Weimer, Sept. 22 2004 Natalie Jacobs, Oct. 6

Tiffany Weimer, Oct. 13 Tiffany Weimer, Nov. 3

Tiffany Weimer, Aug. 30 2005 Tiffany Weimer, Sept. 6

Tiffany Weimer, Sept. 13 2006 Sarah Dwyer, Aug. 29

Sarah Dwyer, Sept. 19 Ali Krieger, Nov. 7

Katie Schoepfer, Sept. 17 2007 Zoe Bouchelle, Oct. 15

Tara Davies, Oct. 29

2008 Nikki Watts, Sept. 10

SoccerBuzz.com discontinued operation in summer of 2009.

SOCCER NEWS NET SUPPORTERS' CHOICE AWARD

2010 Tani Costa



REGIONAL HONORS

UNITED SOCCE	R COACHES HONORS	2012
-	DEAST REGION	
First Team		2013
1994	Rachel Hoffman	2014
ALL-MID-A First Team	TLANTIC REGION	2015
1995	Rachel Hoffman	
1996	Rachel Hoffman	
1997	Kelly Convey	Second Te
1998	Kelly Convey	2007
	Jeannine Verdrager	
1999	Kelly Convey	2008
1999		2000
	Emily Oleksiuk	0044
	Gillian Samuel	2011
	Christie Welsh	2012
2000	Joanna Lohman	2013
	Megan Mills	
	Emily Oleksiuk	2015
	Christie Welsh	
0001		2016
2001	Joanna Lohman	2016
	Emily Oleksiuk	
	Christie Welsh	
	Bonnie Young	Third Tean
2002	Heidi Drummond	2008
2002	Joanna Lohman	2010
	Christie Welsh	2012
2002		2013
2003	Joanna Lohman	2013
	Tiffany Weimer	
2004	Natalie Jacobs	2014
	Ali Krieger	
	Erin McLeod	
	Tiffany Weimer	AL
2005	Lindsay Bach	First Team
	Ali Krieger	2017
	Erin McLeod	20.7
		Second Te
	Tiffany Weimer	
2006	Sheree Gray	2017
	Ali Krieger	
	Allie Long	
Second Team		Α
1997	Rachel Hoffman	Staff of th
1998	Carole Dutchka	
1998	Carole Dutchka	
	Emily Oleksiuk	
1999	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson	
	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith	
1999 2000	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young	
1999	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith	First Toam
1999 2000	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young	First Team
1999 2000 2001	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond	First Team 2018
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley	
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs	2018
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley	
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs	2018
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley	2018
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith	2018
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray	2018
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray Allie Long	2018
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray	201820192020-21
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003 2005	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray Allie Long Aubrey Aden-Buie	2018
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003 2005	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray Allie Long	201820192020-212021
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003 2005	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray Allie Long Aubrey Aden-Buie	201820192020-21
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003 2005	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray Allie Long Aubrey Aden-Buie	201820192020-2120212022
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003 2005	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray Allie Long Aubrey Aden-Buie	201820192020-212021
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003 2005	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray Allie Long Aubrey Aden-Buie T LAKES REGION Zoe Bouchelle Alyssa Naeher	201820192020-2120212022
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003 2005	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray Allie Long Aubrey Aden-Buie T LAKES REGION Zoe Bouchelle Alyssa Naeher Denay Riley	201820192020-2120212022
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003 2005 ALL-GREA First Team 2007	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray Allie Long Aubrey Aden-Buie T LAKES REGION Zoe Bouchelle Alyssa Naeher Denay Riley Katie Schoepfer	2018 2019 2020-21 2021 2022 2023
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003 2005	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray Allie Long Aubrey Aden-Buie TLAKES REGION Zoe Bouchelle Alyssa Naeher Denay Riley Katie Schoepfer Zoe Bouchelle	2018 2019 2020-21 2021 2022 2023 2024
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003 2005 ALL-GREA First Team 2007	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray Allie Long Aubrey Aden-Buie T LAKES REGION Zoe Bouchelle Alyssa Naeher Denay Riley Katie Schoepfer Zoe Bouchelle Alyssa Naeher	2018 2019 2020-21 2021 2022 2023 2024 Second Te
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003 2005 ALL-GREA First Team 2007	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray Allie Long Aubrey Aden-Buie T LAKES REGION Zoe Bouchelle Alyssa Naeher Zoe Bouchelle Alyssa Naeher Alyssa Naeher Alyssa Naeher	2018 2019 2020-21 2021 2022 2023 2024 Second Te
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003 2005 ALL-GREA First Team 2007	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray Allie Long Aubrey Aden-Buie T LAKES REGION Zoe Bouchelle Alyssa Naeher Denay Riley Katie Schoepfer Zoe Bouchelle Alyssa Naeher	2018 2019 2020-21 2021 2022 2023 2024 Second Te 2019 2021
1999 2000 2001 2002 2004 2005 2006 Third Team 2003 2005 ALL-GREA First Team 2007	Emily Oleksiuk Courtney Lawson Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith Denay Riley Natalie Jacobs Denay Riley Stephanie Smith Sheree Gray Allie Long Aubrey Aden-Buie T LAKES REGION Zoe Bouchelle Alyssa Naeher Zoe Bouchelle Alyssa Naeher Alyssa Naeher Alyssa Naeher	2018 2019 2020-21 2021 2022 2023 2024 Second Te 2019

REGIONAL	HONORS
2012	Whitney Church
	Maya Hayes
0010	Christine Nairn
2013	Maya Hayes
2014	Taylor Schram
2014	Whitney Church Raquel Rodriguez
2015	Emily Ogle
2015	Raquel Rodriguez
	Megan Schafer
Second Team	r regar recharer
2007	Aubrey Aden-Buie
	Sheree Gray
2008	Jessie Davis
	Katie Schoepfer
2011	Taylor Schram
2012	Erin McNulty
2013	Whitney Church
	Mallory Weber
2015	Britt Eckerstrom
2016	Mallory Weber Elizabeth Ball
2016	Frannie Crouse
	Nickolette Driesse
Third Team	Nickolette Dilesse
2008	Danielle Toney
2010	Danielle Toney
2012	Raquel Rodriguez
2013	Raquel Rodriguez
	Mallory Weber
2014	Emily Hurd
	Emily Ogle
ALL-MIDWE	ST REGION
First Team	
2017	Emily Ogle
Second Team	
2017	Laura Freigang
2017	Kaleigh Riehl
	raicigiriticiii
ALL-NORT	H REGION
Staff of the Year	2020-21
	Erica Dambach
	Ann Cook Tim Wassell
	Kara Lowery
	Jack Rushworth
	Jack Rashworth
First Team	
2018	Emily Ogle
	Kaleigh Riehl
	Frankie Tagliaferri
2019	Sam Coffey
	Kaleigh Riehl
2020-21	Ally Cablagal
	Ally Schlegel
2020-21	Éva Alonso
2020-21	Éva Alonso Sam Coffey
2020-21	Éva Alonso Sam Coffey Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri
2021	Éva Alonso Sam Coffey Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello
2021	Eva Alonso Sam Coffey Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello Sam Coffey
	Eva Alonso Sam Coffey Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello Sam Coffey Penelope Hocking
2021	Eva Alonso Sam Coffey Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello Sam Coffey Penelope Hocking Ally Schlegel
2021	Eva Alonso Sam Coffey Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello Sam Coffey Penelope Hocking Ally Schlegel Cori Dyke
2021	Eva Alonso Sam Coffey Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello Sam Coffey Penelope Hocking Ally Schlegel Cori Dyke Kate Wiesner
2021 2022 2023	Eva Alonso Sam Coffey Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello Sam Coffey Penelope Hocking Ally Schlegel Cori Dyke
2021 2022 2023 2024 Second Team	Eva Alonso Sam Coffey Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello Sam Coffey Penelope Hocking Ally Schlegel Cori Dyke Kate Wiesner Kaitlyn MacBean
2021 2022 2023 2024 Second Team 2019	Eva Alonso Sam Coffey Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello Sam Coffey Penelope Hocking Ally Schlegel Cori Dyke Kate Wiesner Kaitlyn MacBean
2021 2022 2023 2024 Second Team 2019 2021	Eva Alonso Sam Coffey Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello Sam Coffey Penelope Hocking Ally Schlegel Cori Dyke Kate Wiesner Kaitlyn MacBean Kerry Abello Ally Schlegel
2021 2022 2023 2024 Second Team 2019	Eva Alonso Sam Coffey Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello Sam Coffey Penelope Hocking Ally Schlegel Cori Dyke Kate Wiesner Kaitlyn MacBean
2021 2022 2023 2024 Second Team 2019 2021	Eva Alonso Sam Coffey Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello Sam Coffey Penelope Hocking Ally Schlegel Cori Dyke Kate Wiesner Kaitlyn MacBean Kerry Abello Ally Schlegel

CSC ACADEMIC	ALL-DISTRICT		
First Team			
2000	Emily Oleksiuk		
2001	Joanna Lohman		
	Emily Oleksiuk		
2002	Joanna Lohman		
	Christie Welsh		
2003	Joanna Lohman		
2005	Lindsay Bach		
	Erin McLeod		
2006	Aubrey Aden-Buie		
2007	Aubrey Aden-Buie		
	Zoe Bouchelle		
2008	Zoe Bouchelle		
2011	Maya Hayes		
2014	Emily Hurd		
	Mallory Peterson		
2015	Britt Eckerstrom		
	Raquel Rodriguez		
2017	Emily Ogle		
	Megan Schafer		
2018	Kerry Abello		
	Emily Ogle		
2019	Kaleigh Riehl		
	Kerry Abello		
2020-21	Kerry Abello		
	Sam Coffey		
	Ally Schlegel		
	Frankie Tagliaferri		
2021	Kerry Abello		
	Sam Coffey		
2022	Eva Alonso		
	Katherine Asman		
	Cori Dyke		
	Ally Schlegel		
	Kate Wiesner		
	Natalie Wilson		
2023	Eva Alonso		
	Katherine Asman		
	Cori Dyke		
	Payton Linnehan		
	Kate Wiesner		
	Natalie Wilson		
2024	Olivia Damico		
	Jordan Fusco		
	Kayleigh Herr		
	Kaitlyn MacBean		
	Julia Raich		
	Natalie Wilson		
Second Team			
2003	Leigh Hamilton		
2004	Lindsay Bach		
	Amanda Lentz		
2007	Alyssa Naeher		
2008	Jessie Davis		
	Katie Schoepfer		
2009	Katie Schoepfer		
2011	Jess Rosenbluth		
SOCCER BUZZ			

ALL-GREAT LAKES REGION

Zoe Bouchelle

Alyssa Naeher

Alyssa Naeher

Katie Schoepfer

First Team

2007

2008

Kerry Abello

Mieke Schiemann

Katherine Asman

Jordan Fusco

MID-ATLANTIC COACH OF THE YEAR

Pat Farmer

Pat Farmer

Pat Farmer

Paula Wilkins

1996

1998

1999

2005



2010

2011

Danielle Toney

Christine Nairn

Christine Nairn

Maya Hayes

Lexi Marton

2018

2022

2023

2024



REGIONAL HONORS

Second ream	
2007	Aubrey Aden-Buie
	Sheree Gray
2008	Jessie Davis
	Katie Schoepfer

Third Team

2007 Denay Riley 2008 Danielle Toney

GREAT LAKES REGION ALL-FRESHMAN

2008 Emma Thomson

ALL-MID-ATLANTIC REGION

1996 Rachel Hoffman 1998 Kelly Convey **Emily Oleksiuk** Jeannine Verdrager 1999 Kelly Convey **Emily Oleksiuk** Christie Welsh 2000 Joanna Lohman **Emily Oleksiuk** Christie Welsh 2001 Joanna Lohman Emily Oleksiuk Christie Welsh **Bonnie Young** 2002 Heidi Drummond Joanna Lohman Christie Welsh

2003 Joanna Lohman Tiffany Weimer 2004 Natalie Jacobs Erin McLeod Tiffany Weimer

Lindsay Bach 2005 Natalie Jacobs

Ali Krieger Erin McLeod Tiffany Weimer

2006 Sheree Gray Ali Krieger Allie Long

Second Team

1997 Rachel Hoffman 1998 Carole Dutchka 1999 Courtney Lawson 2000 Megan Mills Bonnie Young 2001 Heidi Drummond 2004 Ali Krieger Denay Riley 2005 Allie Long Denay Riley 2006

Third Team

Gillian Samuel 1999 2000 Stephanie Smith 2001 Megan Mills 2002 Stephanie Smith 2003 Heidi Drummond Stephanie Smith 2005 Carmelina Moscato 2006 Aubrey Aden-Buie

MID-ATLANTIC REGION ALL-FRESHMAN

1996 Kelly Convey 1998 Emily Oleksiuk Gillian Samuel **Bonnie Young** 1999 Christie Welsh 2000 Joanna Lohman

Stephanie Smith 2002 Amanda Brown Natalie Jacobs Tiffany Weimer 2003 Sarah Dwyer Ali Krieger 2004 Denay Riley 2005 Zoe Bouchelle Sheree Gray Allie Long 2006 Alyssa Naeher Katie Schoepfer

MID-ATLANTIC REGION **PLAYER OF THE YEAR**

1998 (Defensive) Emily Oleksiuk 2000 (Defensive) Emily Oleksiuk (Offensive) Christie Welsh 2001 Christie Welsh 2002 Joanna Lohman 2003 Joanna Lohman 2004 Tiffany Weimer 2005 Tiffany Weimer 2006 Ali Krieger

MID-ATLANTIC REGION FRESHMAN OF THE YEAR

1999 Christie Welsh 2000 Joanna Lohman

MID-ATLANTIC REGION **COACH OF THE YEAR**

1998 Pat Farmer 1999 Pat Farmer 2003 (Runner-up) Paula Wilkins 2005 Paula Wilkins

SoccerBuzz.com discontinued operation in summer of 2009.

PHILLY SOCCER NEWS

PLAYER OF THE YEAR

2009 Danielle Tonev 2010 Tani Costa Maya Hayes 2011

FIRST XI

2009 Lexi Marton Alyssa Naeher Danielle Toney Christine Nairn Katie Schoepfer 2010 Tani Costa Christine Nairn

Philly Soccer News discontinued the First XI in 2011.



BIG TEN REGULAR	2012	Erica Dambach		y Abello
SEASON CHAMPIONS	2014	Erica Dambach		Coffey
1998 2008 1999 2009	2018 2020-21	Erica Dambach Erica Dambach		gh Riehl
2000 2010	2020-21	Erica Dambach		ichlegel ichlegel
2001 2011	ALL-BIG	TEN TEAM	,	Coffey
2002 2012	First Team	I EN I EAN	Frankie Ta	,
2003 2014	1994	Rachel Hoffman		y Abello
2004 2015	1995	Rachel Hoffman		Coffey
2005 2016	1996	Rachel Hoffman	2022 Ally S	chlegel
2006 2018	1997	Rachel Hoffman	2023 Cd	ori Dyke
2007 2020-21	1998	Kelly Convey	2024 Kaitlyn Ma	acBean
		Carole Dutchka		
BIG TEN TOURNAMENT CHAMPIONS	1000	Emily Oleksiuk	Second Team	0
1998 2015 2000 2017	1999	Kelly Convey		Convey Welsch
2000 2017		Emily Oleksiuk, Christie Welsh		Samuel
2006 2022	2000	Joanna Lohman	Jeannine Ve	
2008		Megan Mills	1999 Courtney I	_
		Luanne Strom		an Mills
BIG TEN FEMALE		Emily Oleksiuk	Gillian :	Samuel
ATHLETE OF THE YEAR		Christie Welsh	Jeannine Ve	rdrager
2001-02 Christie Welsh		Bonnie Young	2000 Stephanie	
2005-06 Tiffany Weimer	2001	Heidi Drummond	2001 Stephanie	
		Joanna Lohman	2002 Stephanie	
BIG TEN PLAYER OF THE YEAR		Emily Oleksiuk	2003 Heidi Drur	
1999 Christie Welsh		Christie Welsh	Leigh H	
2000 Christie Welsh 2001 Christie Welsh	2002	Bonnie Young Heidi Drummond	Natalie Stophani	
2003 Joanna Lohman	2002	Joanna Lohman	Stephanic 2004 Amand	
2000 Soarina Lorintari		Christie Welsh		ay Riley
BIG TEN FORWARD OF THE YEAR	2003	Joanna Lohman	2005 Natalie	
2004 Tiffany Weimer		Tiffany Weimer		ie Long
2005 Tiffany Weimer	2004	Ali Krieger	2006 Alyssa	Naeher
2009 Katie Schoepfer		Natalie Jacobs		ay Riley
2011 Maya Hayes		Erin McLeod	2007 Aubrey Ade	
2012 Maya Hayes		Tiffany Weimer		e Davis,
2020-21 Ally Schlegel	2005	Lindsay Bach		ay Riley
BIG TEN MIDFIELDER OF THE YEAR		Ali Krieger Erin McLeod	_	han Gill Marton
2012 Christine Nairn		Tiffany Weimer		ni Costa
2014 Raquel Rodriguez	2006	Aubrey Aden-Buie	Emma Th	
2018 Emily Ogle		Sheree Gray		e Toney
2020-21 Sam Coffey		Ali Krieger		1cNulty
,		Allie Long	Taylor S	Schram
BIG TEN DEFENDER OF THE YEAR	2007	Zoe Bouchelle	Emma Th	nomson
2004 Natalie Jacobs		Alyssa Naeher		y Evans
2005 Lindsay Bach		Katie Schoepfer		1cNulty
2006 Ali Krieger	2008	Zoe Bouchelle	Raquel Ro	
2007 Alyssa Naeher 2009 Alyssa Naeher		Jessie Davis Alyssa Naeher	2013 Whitney	Schram
2012 Alyssa Naerier Whitney Church		Katie Schoepfer	*	ily Hurd
2014 Whitney Church	2009	Alyssa Naeher	Frannie	•
2018 Kaleigh Riehl		Christine Nairn		Chapic
2023 Cori Dyke		Katie Schoepfer	Britt Ecke	
,		Danielle Toney	2015 Em	ily Ogle
BIG TEN FRESHMAN OF THE YEAR	2010	Christine Nairn	Kaleig	gh Riehl
1998 Emily Oleksiuk	2011	Maya Hayes	Megan 9	
1999 Christie Welsh		Lexi Marton Christine Nairn	2017 Megan S	
2000 Joanna Lohman		Ali Schaefer		gh Riehl
2002 Tiffany Weimer	2012	Whitney Church	2018 Alina Ortega	
2003 Ali Krieger 2009 Christine Nairn		Maya Hayes	Charlotte V 2019 Frankie Ta	
2012 Raquel Rodriguez		Christine Nairn	2020-21 Payton Lii	_
2014 Emily Ogle	2013	Maya Hayes	•	Alonso
2019 Ally Schlegel	2014	Mallory Weber		chlegel
2020-21 Eva Alonso*	2014	Whitney Church Raquel Rodriguez	2022 Penelope H	
	2015	Raquel Rodriguez	2023 Eva	Alonso
BIG TEN COACH OF THE YEAR		Mallory Weber	Katherine	
1998 Patrick Farmer	2016	Elizabeth Ball	2024 Jordan	n Fusco
2001 *Paula Wilkins		Frannie Crouse		
2003 Paula Wilkins	0047	Nickolette Driesse		
2004 Paula Wilkins 2005 Paula Wilkins	2017	Emily Ogle		
2006 Paula Wilkins	2018	Emily Ogle Kaleigh Riehl	Continued on Next Page	
2009 Erica Dambach		Frankie Tagliaferri		
	I			





Third Team			Tiffany Weimer, Sept. 30	2020-21	, 3
2016	Megan Schafer		Leigh Hamilton, Sept. 30		Katherine Asman, March 22
	Charlotte Williams		Heidi Drummond, Oct. 14		Frankie Tagliaferri, March 30
2017	Charlotte Williams	2002	Heidi Drummond, Oct. 21	0004	Frankie Tagliaferri, April 6
2018 2019	Kerry Abello Ellie Jean	2003	Amanda Brown, Sept. 8 Joanna Lohman, Sept 15	2021	Payton Linnehan, Aug. 24 Katherine Asman, Sept. 14
2019	Mieke Schiemann		Tiffany Weimer, Oct. 6		Sam Coffey, Oct. 12
2023	Kaitlyn MacBean		Tiffany Weimer, Oct. 13		Jordan Canniff, Oct. 19
_0_0	Kate Wiesner		Heidi Drummond, Oct. 27	2022	Mieke Schiemann, Aug. 30
2024	Mieke Schiemann	2004	Tiffany Weimer, Sept. 6		Katherine Asman, Sept. 27
			Tiffany Weimer, Sept. 20		Penelope Hocking, Sept. 27
	ALL-FRESHMAN TEAM		Natalie Jacobs, Oct. 4		Mieke Schiemann, Sept. 27
2002	Amanda Brown		Tiffany Weimer, Oct. 4		Katherine Asman, Oct. 18
	Natalie Jacobs		Tiffany Weimer, Oct. 11	2023	Cori Dyke, Aug. 22
2003	Tiffany Weimer Sarah Dwyer		Erin McLeod, Oct. 18 Tiffany Weimer, Oct. 18		Katherine Asman, Aug. 22 Kate Wiesner, Sept. 19
2003	Ali Krieger		Erin McLeod, Nov. 1		Katherine Asman, Oct. 10
2004	Denay Riley		Tiffany Weimer, Nov. 1		Katherine Asman, Oct 17
2005	Sheree Gray	2005	Tiffany Weimer, Aug. 29	2024	Kaitlyn MacBean, Sept. 3
	Allie Long		Tiffany Weimer, Sept. 5		Mieke Schiemann, Sept. 17
2006	Alyssa Naeher		Erin McLeod, Sept. 12		Mackenzie Gress, Oct. 15
	Katie Schoepfer		*Tiffany Weimer, Oct. 3		
2007	Danielle Toney		Tiffany Weimer, Oct. 24	_	N FRESHMAN OF THE WEEK
2008	Emma Thomson	0000	Ali Krieger, Oct. 31	2009	Lexi Marton, Aug. 24
2009	Lexi Marton	2006	Aubrey Aden-Buie, Sept. 25		Christine Nairn, Oct. 5
2010	Christine Nairn Tani Costa	2007	Allie Long, Oct. 23 Katie Schoepfer, Sept. 17	2010	Christine Nairn, Nov. 2 Tani Costa, Oct. 10
2010	Bri Hovington	2007	Alyssa Naeher, Sept. 24	2010	Hayley Brock, Oct. 25
2011	Kori Chapic		Katie Schoepfer, Oct. 8		Tani Costa, Nov. 1
2011	Whitney Church		Zoe Bouchelle, Oct. 15		Taylor Schram, Nov. 8
	Emily Hurd		Tara Davies, Oct. 29	2011	Kori Chapic, Oct. 3
2012	Raquel Rodriguez		Alyssa Naeher, Nov. 5		Emily Hurd, Oct. 17
	Mallory Weber	2008	Alyssa Naeher, Oct. 20	2012	Mallory Weber, Aug. 20
2013	Brittany Basinger		Katie Schoepfer, Oct. 20		Raquel Rodriguez, Sept. 17
2014	Frannie Crouse	0000	Jessie Davis, Oct. 27		Mallory Weber, Sept. 24
Evenilla Cerle	Maddie (Elliston) Nolf	2009	Alyssa Nacher, Aug. 24		*Mallory Weber, Oct. 8
Emily Ogle 2015	Ellie Jean		Alyssa Naeher, Sept. 14 Alyssa Naeher, Oct. 5		Mallory Weber, Oct. 22
2015	Alina Ortega Jurado		Danielle Toney, Oct. 12	2014	Mallory Weber, Oct. 29 Megan Schafer, Sept. 3
	Kaleigh Riehl		Katie Schoepfer, Oct. 19	2014	Frannie Crouse, Sept. 22
	Charlotte Williams		Katie Schoepfer, Oct. 26		Frannie Crouse, Sept. 29
2016	Amanda Dennis		Katie Schoepfer, Nov. 9		Megan Schafer, Oct. 20
	Laura Freigang		Emma Thomson, Nov. 9		Frannie Crouse, Nov. 3
2017	Frankie Tagliaferri		Alyssa Naeher, Nov. 2	2015	Kaleigh Riehl, Sept. 15
2018	Kim Dubs		Danielle Toney, Nov. 2		Marissa Sheva, Oct. 27
2019	Cori Dyke	2010	Krissy Tribbett, Oct. 11	0010	Kaleigh Riehl, Oct. 29
	Payton Linnehan		Emma Thomson, Oct. 25 Tani Costa, Nov. 1	2016	Laura Freigang, Aug. 23
2020-21	Ally Schlegel Eva Alonso		Bri Hovington, Nov. 8		*Laura Suero, Sept. 20 Amanda Dennis, Sept. 27
2022	Kaitlyn MacBean	2011	Maya Hayes, Aug. 29	2018	Kim Dubs, Sept. 18
	Amelia White		Maya Hayes, Sept. 5	2019	Ally Schlegel, Sept. 4
			Ali Schaefer, Sept. 26		Ally Schlegel, Sept. 10
BIG TEN	PLAYER OF THE WEEK		Maya Hayes, Oct. 10		Payton Linnehan, Oct. 22
1994	Rachel Hoffman, Oct. 11		Taylor Schram, Oct. 17	2022	Amelia White, Aug. 23
	Rachel Hoffman, Nov. 1		Maya Hayes, Oct. 24		
1995	Liz Villamil, Sept. 5	2012	Maya Hayes, Sept. 24		N TOURNAMENT OFFENSIVE
1000	Carole Dutchka, Oct. 30	2012	Maya Hayes, Oct. 1		OST VALUABLE PLAYER
1996	Rachel Hoffman, Sept. 16	2013	Maya Hayes, Sept. 16 Whitney Church, Sept. 23	2006	Aubrey Aden-Buie
	Carole Dutchka, Sept. 23 Kelly Convey, Oct. 28		Raquel Rodriguez, Sept. 30	2008 2015	Danielle Toney Frannie Crouse
1998	Bonnie Young, Sept. 7		Maya Hayes, Oct. 21	2015	Laura Freigang
1550	Emily Oleksiuk, Sept. 14		Maya Hayes, Nov. 4	2019	Payton Linnehan
	Emily Oleksiuk, Nov. 9	2014	Kori Chapic, Oct. 27	2022	Ally Schlegel
1999	Emily Oleksiuk, Sept. 13	2015	Frannie Crouse, Sept. 15		, 3 -
	Christie Welsh, Oct. 12		*Britt Eckerstrom, Sept. 15	BIG TEN	N TOURNAMENT DEFENSIVE
	Christie Welsh, Oct. 19		Elizabeth Ball, Oct. 13		OST VALUABLE PLAYER
	Courtney Lawson, Oct. 25	2016	Frannie Crouse, Sept. 13	2006	Ali Krieger
2000	Stephanie Smith, Sept. 11		Frannie Crouse, Oct. 18	2008	Alyssa Naeher
	Christie Welsh, Sept. 25	2017	Amanda Dennis, Oct. 27	2015	Britt Eckerstrom
2001	Christie Welsh, Oct. 2	2017	Marissa Sheva, Aug. 22 *Megan Schafer, Oct. 10	2017	Kaleigh Riehl
2001	Christie Welsh, Sept. 24 Heidi Drummond, Oct. 1	2018	Marissa Sheva, Oct. 16	2019 2022	Amanda Dennis Katherine Asman
	Christie Welsh, Oct. 8		Kerry Abello, Oct. 25	2022	radienie Asinan
	Emily Oleksiuk, Oct. 22		Maddie (Elliston) Nolf, Oct. 25		
	•	2019	Sam Coffey, Sept. 4		Continued on Next Page
	Christie Welsh, Nov. 5				
2002	Amanda Brown, Sept. 9		Ally Schlegel, Sept. 10		

41



BIG TEN ALL-T	OURNAMENT TEAM	2014-15 (2)	Antoinette Chase	2024 (12)	Olivia Damico
1999	Kelly Convey	2014-13 (2)	Raquel Rodriguez	2024 (12)	Frankee Flesher
	Emily Oleksiuk	2015-16 (4)	Brittany Basinger		Jordan Fusco
	Christie Welsh		Antoinette Chase		Mackenzie Gress
2000	Joanna Lohman		Emily Ogle Megan Schafer		Kayleigh Herr Molly Martin
	Emily Oleksiuk	2016-17 (6)	Brittany Basinger		Kara Ogden
	Stephanie Smith Bonnie Young	(-,	Isabella Clauss		Devon Olive
2001	Joanna Lohman		Haleigh Echard		Amanda Poorbaugh
	Megan Mills		Megan Schafer Marissa Sheva		Julia Raich Natalie Wilson
	Christie Welsh		Charlotte Williams		Kaelyn Wolfe
2002	Christie Welsh	2017-18 (3)	Emily Ogle		,
2003 2004	Amanda Brown		Alina Ortega Jurado		DEMIC ALL-BIG TEN
2004	Erin McLeod Tiffany Weimer	2018-19 (8)	Kaleigh Riehl Kerry Abello	1994 (7)	Bridget Brugger
2005	Allie Long	2018-19 (8)	Amanda Dennis		Susan Criss Corinne Fiene
2006	Aubrey Aden-Buie		Rebecca Hamilton		Laura Herold
	Sarah Dwyer		Ellie Jean		Erica Phillips
000=	Ali Krieger		Alina Ortega Jurado Kaleigh Riehl		Deborah Summers
2007 2008	Katie Schoepfer Jessie Davis		Laura Suero		Gyll Turteltaub
2006	Alyssa Naeher		Frankie Tagliaferri	1995 (5)	Dina DaCosta
	Danielle Toney	2019-20 (6)	Kerry Abello		Jodi Huckabee Lauren Miller
2011	Jess Rosenbluth		Katherine Asman Ellie Jean		Lauren Olmsted
	Emma Thomson		Ally Schlegel		Liz Villamil
2012	Emily Hurd		Kristin Schnurr	1996 (10)	Jen Baer
2013 2014	Britt Eckerstrom Whitney Church	0000 01 (11)	Rachel Wasserman		Dara Christante
2015	Frannie Crouse	2020-21 (11)	Kerry Abello Katherine Asman		Tracy Frost
2010	Britt Eckerstrom		Jordan Canniff		Jodi Huckabee Meghan Hyland
	Emily Ogle		Cori Dyke		Lauren Miller
2016	Nickolette Driesse		Caitlin Haislip		Heather Miskiewicz
2017	Laura Freigang		Devon Olive Ally Schlegel		Lauren Olmsted
	Emily Ogle Kaleigh Riehl		Kristin Schnurr		Liz Villamil
2018	Ellie Jean		Frankie Tagliaferri	4007.40	Jaime Welsch
20.0	Amanda Dennis		Rachel Wasserman	1997 (10)	Jen Baer Dara Christante
2019	Amanda Dennis	2021 (12)	Kate Wiesner Kerry Abello		Tracy Frost
	Payton Linnehan	2021(12)	Eva Alonso		Darcie Hite
2020 21	Frankie Tagliaferrii		Katherine Asman		Jodi Huckabee
2020-21	Payton Linnehan Frankie Tagliaferri		Olivia Damico		Jen Medina
2021	Sam Coffey		Cori Dyke Katie Evans		Lauren Miller Lauren Olmsted
2022	Katherine Asman		Maddie Myers		Liz Villamil
	Cori Dyke		Devon Olive		Jaime Welsch
0000	Ally Schlegel		Ally Schlegel Rachel Wasserman	1998 (9)	Jen Baer
2023 2024	Kate Wiesner Mieke Schiemann		Kacher Wasserman Kate Wiesner		Dara Christante
2024	Mileke Schlemann		Natalie Wilson		Carole Dutchka
BIG TEN ME	EDAL OF HONOR	2022 (17)	Eva Alonso		Emily Ferguson Tracy Frost
2004-05	Joanna Lohman		Katherine Asman Jordan Canniff		Meghan Hyland
2008-09	Zoe Bouchelle		Olivia Damico		Jennifer Medina
2019-20	Kaleigh Riehl		Cori Dyke		Erin Miller
2020-21 2023-24	Kerry Abello Cori Dyke		Payton Linnehan		Luanne Strom
2020 2-	CONBYRE		Morgan Messner Maddie Myers	1999 (11)	Erin Cochran
BIG TEN POSTGRA	ADUATE SCHOLARSHIP		Kara Ogden		Meredith Guerin Nicole Heilman
2023-24	Olivia Damico		Devon Olive		Colleen Kaufold
			Amanda Poorbaugh		Megan McKeown
2008-09 (3)	IGUISHED SCHOLAR Tara Davies		Julia Raich Ally Schlegel		Emily Medina
2000 03 (0)	Jessica Davis		Rachel Wasserman		Erin Miller
	Melissa Hayes		Ellie Wheeler		Megan Mills Emily Oleksiuk
2009-10 (5)	Tara Davies		Kate Wiesner Natalie Wilson		Megan Smart
	Melissa Hayes	2023 (12)	Katherine Asman		Luanne Strom
	Lexi Marton Alison Rago		Olivia Damico		
	Krissy Tribbett		Cori Dyke		
	Nicola Watts		Rowan Lapi Payton Linnehan		
2010-11 (2)	Lexi Marton		Kara Ogden		Continued on North-
2011-12 (2)	Ali Schaefer Meghan Gill		Devon Olive		Continued on Next Page
2011 12 (2)	Lexi Marton		Amanda Poorbaugh		
2013-14 (3)	Antoinette Chase		Julia Raich Ellie Wheeler		
	Britt Eckerstom		Kate Wiesner		
	Raquel Rodriguez		Natalie Wilson		
				i i	



Medit Anderson Sarah Dower Sarah Dower Sarah Cebauar						
Sarah Gebauer Tamera Johnson Colleen Kaurotel	2000 (15)	Kelli Anderson		Sarah Dwyer		Krissy Tribbett
Tamara Johnson College Muriding File Moliticol		Erin Cochran		Janelle Hoak	2011 (15)	Ellen Arnaud
College Mandler Megan McKeown Megan McKe		Sarah Gebauer		Natalie Jacobs		Maddy Evans
Kristem Mander Megan Merkeown Erim Melan Mel				_		
Megan McKeawn Erin Miller Mogan Mills						9
Perin Miller Medyan Mills Medy						
Megan Mills Emily Olekaluk Kirsi Phillips 2006 (13) Kaleen Adami Jess Bosenburth Christine Naima Carly Niless Christine Naima Carly Niless Carly Nile		9				
Emily Olekskuk Krise Philips Christure Name Carp's Niness Carp's Nin				9		
Kris Phillips Christy Powdrell Megan Shart Zoo Bouchelle Jess Rosenbluth		9				
Christy Powdrell Megan Smart Luanne Strom Alischaefer Alischae		The state of the s	2006 (13)			
Luaine Strom		Christy Powdrell		Aubrey Aden-Buie		Jess Rosenbluth
Alison Weimer Heidid Drummond Sarah Dwyer Ali Kriegy Tribbett Tans Barry		_		Zoe Bouchelle		
Per						
Sarah Gebauer Leigh Hamilton Alle (Long Mile Long Mile Mile Mile Mile Mile Mile Mile Mile	2001 (10)					
Leigh Hamilton Alexandra Hill Allie Long Amanda Dotten	2001 (12)				2012 (12)	•
Alexandra Hill Tamara Johnson Kristen Mandler Megan Millis Jean Rettig Heather Tornko Ashley Myers Jean Rettig Jean Rettig Heather Tornko Ashley Myers Jean Rettig Heather Tornko Ashley Myers Jean Rettig Heather Tornko Allson Welmer Christie Welsh Heid Drummond Sarah Gebauer Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiler Alexandra Hill Tamara Johnson Sophie Hiler Alexandra Hill Tamara Johnson Ashley Myers Jesse Davis Alkers Davis Alkers Davis Alkers Davis Alkers Schoepfer Jesse Baves Alkers Schoepfer Jesse Davis Alkers Medate All Davis Alkers Medate Aller Davis Alkers Medate Aller Davis Alkers Medate Aller Davis Alkers Medate Aller Davis					2012 (13)	
Tamara Johnson Kristen Mandler Ashley Myers Megan Mills Gentler Gentler Megan Mills Gentler Ge		_				The state of the s
Megan Mills						
Emily Öleksülk Stephanle Pezzullo Christy Powdrell Allson Weimer Christic Weish Lindsay Bach Heidl Drummond Sarah Gebauer Loigh Hamilton Sophie Hiler Allson Meimer Alexandra Hill Allson Weimer Loigh Hamilton Sophie Hiler Alexandra Hill Allson Weimer Alexandra Hill Allson Weimer Loigh Hamilton Sophie Hiler Alexandra Hill Allson Weimer Alexandra Hill Allson Weimer Christic Weish Loigh Hamilton Sophie Hiler Allson Weimer Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzullo Christy Powdrell Allson Weimer Christic Weish Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiler Allson Weimer Christic Weish Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiler Allson Weimer Roin Weish Ashley Myers Amanda Brown Heidl Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiler Natalia Jacobs Amanda Brown Heidl Drummond Loigh Hamilton Sophie Hiler Natalia Jacobs Mandy Komara Johnson Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Lindsay Bach All Rago Alexandra Hill Allson Weimer Roin Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Lindsay Bach All Rago All Rago All Rago Teddy Chase Rigan Monroig Alyssa Naeher Kristic Schoepfer All Rago Teddy Chase Rigan Monroig Alyssa Naeher Kristic Heides All Rago Teddy Chase Rigan Monroig Alyssa Naeher Kristic Heides All Rago Teddy Chase Rigan Monroig Alyssa Naeher Carmy Hiler Alls Rago Teddy Chase Rigan Monroig Alyssa Naeher Kristic Heides All Rago Teddy Chase Rigan Monroig Alyssa Naeher Kristic Heides Rigan Monroig Alyssa Naeher Kristic Heides All Rago Teddy Chase Rigan Monroig Alyssa Naeher Kristic Heides Rigan Monroig Alyssa Naeher Rigan M		Kristen Mandler		Ashley Myers		Maddy Evans
Stephanie Pezzullo Christy Powdrell Alison Weimer Christie Welsh Lindsay Bäch Heidi Drummond Sarah Gebauer Leigh Hamitton Sarah Gebauer Leigh Hamitton Alison Weimer Christie Welsh Lindsay Bach Heidi Drummond Sarah Gebauer Leigh Hamitton Sarah Gebauer Leigh Hamitton Alison Weimer Christie Welsh Alison Weimer Joanna Lohman Kristen Mandler Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzullo Christy Powdrell Alison Weimer Christie Welsh Lindsay Bach Heidi Drummond Alison Weimer Christie Welsh Lindsay Bach Heidi Drummond Alison Weimer Christie Welsh Leigh Hamitton Sophie Hiler Natalie Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo 2009 (16) Zoo Boucheile Alison Weimer Christie Welsh Leigh Hamitton Sophie Hiler Natalie Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Alison Weiter Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Alison Weiter Amanda Brown Armanda Brown Armanda Brown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Alison Weiter Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoin Alison Merkeom Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Alison Weiter Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoin Alison Merkeom Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Alison Weiter Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoin Alison Merkeom Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Alison Weiter Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoin Alison Merkeom Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Alison Weiter Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoin Alison Merkeom Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Alison Weiter Alison We		Megan Mills		Jean Rettig		Bri Garcia
Christy Powdrell Alison Weimer Christie Weish Lindsay Bach Heidid Drummond Sarah Gebauer Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Alison Weimer Alexandra Hill Tamara Johnson Kristen Mandie Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzulio Christie Weish Alison Weimer Christie Weish Alexandra Hill Tamara Johnson Kristen Mandie Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzulio Christy Powdrell Alison Weimer Christie Weish Alimon Weimer Alimon Weimer Alimon Weimer Christie Weish Agan Monroig Aline Brown Alise Abeley Wers Ali Rago Teddy Chase Raquel Rodriguez Alimon Weimer		•				
Alison Weimer Christie Weish Christie Weish Erin McNulty Sesse Davis Lindsay Bach Heldi Drummond Sarah Gebauer Leigh Hamilton Sophile Hiller Alexandra Hill Tamara Johnson Amenda Lentz Joanna Lohman Kristen Mandier Brooke Mertz Christie Weish Alise Bach			2007 (12)			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Christie Welsh Lindsay Bach Asarah Gebauer Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiler Alexandra Hill Tamara Johnson Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Kristen Mandier Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzullo Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmellna Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jean Rettig Jene Stich Hedel Drumber Ali Schaefer Frannie Crouse Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Ali Krieger Ali						
Lindsay Bach Heldi Drummond Sarah Gebauer Leigh Hamilton Ashley Myers Alexandra Hill Tamara Johnson Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Kristen Mandler Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzullo Christre Welsh Alison Weimer Christre Welsh Amanda Brown Heldi Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Alison Weimer Christre Welsh Amanda Brown Heldi Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Kristen Mandler Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzullo Alison Weimer Christre Welsh Alison Weimer Christre Welsh Alison Weimer Amanda Brown Heldi Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Natalie Jacobs Mandy Koman Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Sophie Hiller Sophie Hiller Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Sophie Hiller Sophie Hiller Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Carly Niness Stephanie Pezzullo Carly Niness Alisan Weimer Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Sarah Dwyer Alisan Melisan Hayes Raquel Rodriguez Emily Hurd Sarah Dwyer Alisan Melisan Hayes Raquel Rodriguez Amanda Brown Jassa Rosenbluth Alison Melisan Hayes Raquel Rodriguez Amanda Brown Alisan Melisan Hayes Raquel Rodriguez Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Maliory Weber Alisan Melisan Hayes Raquel Rodriguez Amanda Brown Jess Rosenbluth Alison McKeown Jess Rosenbluth Alison McKeown Alisan McKeown Alisan McKeown Alisan McKeown Alisan McKeown Alisan McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jean Rettig Jaines tich Heather Tornko Tiffany Weimer Christine Naim Carly Niness Alisan Mallory Weber Alisan Melisan Mallory Weber Alisan Melisan Mallory Weber Alisan Melisan Melisan Mallory Weber Alisan Melisan Melisan Mallory Weber Alisan Melisan Melisan Melisan Mallory Weber Christine Naim Carly Niness Coretinae Inspection Carly Niness Coretinae Inspection Carly Niness Coretinae Inspection Carly Niness Coretinae Inspection Carly Niness C						
Heidi Drummond Sarah Gebauer Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Alyssa Naeher Ali Rago Alexandra Hill Tamara Johnson Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Kristen Mandler Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzullo Christy Powdrell Alison Weimer Christie Weish Heidi Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzullo Christy Powdrell Alison Weimer Christie Weish Alison Meriz Amanda Brown Ashley Myers Ali Krieger Amanda Brown Stephanie Pezzullo Alison Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jean Rettig Jaline Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaline Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Alison Machael Leid Marton Megan Monroig Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaline Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaline Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaline Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaline Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaline Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaline Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaline Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Alison McKeown Brooke	2002 (15)					The state of the s
Sarah Gebauer Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Alli Rago Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Kristen Mandel Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzullo Christy Powdrell Alison Weimer Christie Welsh Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Natalle Jacobs Manda Brown Heldi Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Natalle Jacobs Manda Lentz Joanna Lohman Kristen Mandel Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzullo Christy Powdrell Alison Weimer Christie Welsh Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Natalle Jacobs Manda Krome Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Cardy Niness Sarah Dwyer Alisin Krieger Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Lindsay Bach Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison Mekewm Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Lalison Mekewn Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Alison Mekewn Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Lalison Mekewn Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Alison Mekewn Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jalime Stich Heldie Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Alison Merter Natile Schoepfer Frannie Crouse Britt Eckerstrom Alison Merter Malison Merter Malis	2002 (.0)					
Allexandra Hille Alexandra Hill Tamara Johnson Armanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Kristen Mandier Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzulio Christy Powdrell Allson Weimer Amanda Entown Heidi Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Natalie Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Kristen Mandier Christy Weish All Daus Lexi Marton Melissa Hayes Megan Monroig Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Natalie Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulio Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulio Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulio Janna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulio Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Garmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulio Jaens Brooke Mertz Garmelina Moscato					2013 (13)	•
Alexandra Hill Tamara Johnson Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Kristen Mandler Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzullo Christy Powdrell Alison Weimer Christy Powdrell Alison Weimer Christy Mander Christy Powdrell Alison Weimer Alison Weimer Alison Mexicon Sophie Hiler Amanda Lentz Amanda Lentz Amanda Enown Amanda Enow		Leigh Hamilton		Alyssa Naeher		Britt Eckerstrom
Amanda Lohman Kristen Mandier Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzulic Christy Powdrell Allson Weilmer Christy Weish Amanda Lentz Jana Brown Heidid Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Nataliel Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzulic Christy Weish Allsods Amanda Brown Heidid Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Nataliel Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulic Stephanie Pezzulic Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Sophie Hiller Janelle Hoak Nataliel Jacobs All Krieger Amanda Lentz Janna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulic Jacobs All Krieger Amanda Lentz Jannale Hoak Nataliel Jacobs All Krieger Janelle Hoak Nataliel Jacobs All Krieger Amanda Lentz Joanna Kristen Hambon Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulic Jacobs All Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Allson McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulic Jalom Meckeown Brooke Mertz Megan Monroig Cartistrica Megan Brooke Mertz Megan Monroig Cartistrica Megan Brooke Mertz Megan Monroig Alli		·				
Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Kristen Mandler Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzulio Christy Powdrell Alison Weiner Christie Weish Amanda Brown Heidi Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Natalle Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Joen Mertz Joen Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulio Amanda Brown Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Sarah Dwyer Amanda Brown Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Amanda Brown Amanda Brown Stephanie Pezzulio Lindsay Bach Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulio Alis Rago Jesse Davis Megan Monroig Alis Rago						
Risten Mandler Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzullo Christy Powdrell Alison Weimer Christe Weish Alison Weimer Christe Weish Alison Weimer Amanda Brown Heidl Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Natalie Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Johnnan Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Carbo Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jalien Pows Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jalien Pows Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jalien Hobak Natalie Jacobs Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jalien Hobak Natalie Jacobs Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jalien Hobak Natalie Jacobs Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jalien Hobak Natalie Jacobs Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jalien Hobak Danielle Toney Riski Watts Danielle Toney Riski Watts Bridgard Rose Chandler Teddy Chase Perane Thomson Haleigh Echard Megan Monorig Christine Naim Carly Niness Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jalien Hubbard Lexi Marton Carly Niness Alison McKeown Megan Monorig Christine Naim Carly Niness Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jalien Hubbard Lexi Marton Allis Naberer Megan Monorig Christine Naim Carly Niness Alison McKeown Megan Monorig Christine Naim Carly Niness Rosenbluth Ali Schaefer See Scoenbluth Ali Schaefer See Scoenbluth Ali Schaefer See Scoenbluth Ali Schaefer See Scoenbluth Alischaefer See Scoenbluth Ali				•		
Kristen Mandler Erooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzullo Christy Powdrell Allson Weimer Christie Welsh Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Heidi Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Natalie Jacobs Hand Lentz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Allson Weimer Christie Welsh Heidi Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Natalie Jacobs Handy Komar Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo All Rago Lindsay Bach Amanda Lentz Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs All Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Allson McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaen Regan Monroig Allson McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaen Regan Monroig Allson McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaen Regan Monroig All Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Allson McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaen Regan Monroig All Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Jaen Regan Morroig All Krieger Kristy Tribbett Kindrah Kohne Allson McKeown Britten Zeberson Britte Ckerstrom Mallory Peterson Raquel Rodriguez Allson McKeown Britten Massan Raquel Rodriguez Allson McKeown Britten Massan Raquel Rodriguez Allson McKeown Britte Ckerstrom Haleissa Hayes Ragole Rodriguez Allson McKeown Britten Massan Raquel Rodriguez Allson McKeown Brittekerstrom Allson McKeown Brittekerstrom Raquel Rodriguez Allso			2008 (12)			_
Brooke Mertz Stephanie Pezzullo Christy Powdrell Alison Weimer Christie Weish Christie Weish Alison Weimer Amanda Brown Heidi Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiler Nataliel Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Alison Weimer Amanda Brown Alison Weimer Amanda Brown Alison Weimer Amanda Brown Alison Weimer Amanda Brown Alison Melissa Hayes Megan Monroig Alison Weimer Amanda Brown Alison Melissa Hayes Megan Monroig Alison Weimer Alison Melissa Hayes Megan Monroig Alison Weimer Alison Melison Weimer Alison Melison Alison Alison Melison Alison Ali			2000 (12)			
Christy Powdrell Allson Weimer Christie Weish Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Heidi Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Natalie Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulio Jane Hold Alison McKome Sarah Dwyer Sophie Hiller Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Rago Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Sophie Hiller Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Sophie Hiller Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Sophie Hiller Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoh Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulio Jace Bertie Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoh Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulio Jean Rettig Jalen Hold Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulio Jean Rettig Jalen Hold Jean Rettig Jaline Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Col4 (11) Brittany Basinger Col4 (11) Brittany Basinger Col4 (11) Brittany Basinger Col4 (11) Brittany Radies Kindrah Kohne Meljasa Hayes Kiristin Hartmann Mallory Peterson Megan Monroig Teddy Chase Stephanie Pezzulio Jackaefer Ali Schaefer Schaefer Stephanie Pezzulio Jean Rettig Jalie Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Col4 (11) Brittany Basinger Alli Rago Teddy Chase Britt Eckerstrom Mallory Veterson Brocke Mertz Carminia Moscato Stephanie Pezzulio Jean Rettig Jalie Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Carly Niness Continued on Next Page Continued						
Alison Weimer Christie Welsh Christie Welsh Amanda Brown Heidi Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiler Natalle Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Janale Hoak Natalle Jacobs Amanda Brown Amanda Brown Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Sarah Dwyer Sarah Dwyer Sarah Dwyer Sophie Hiler Janale Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Sarah Dwyer Sophie Hiler Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Sarah Dwyer Sophie Hiler Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jean Rettig Jaline Holak Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jean Rettig Jaline Hubbard Lexi Marton Medis Celliston Noif Megan Monroig Krissty Tribbett Maddy Evans Bri Garcia Megan Monroig Ali Krissy Tribbett Maddy Evans Bri Garcia Megan Monroig Jean Rettig Julie Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Ali (11) Cortinued on Next Rage Continued on Next		Stephanie Pezzullo		Tara Davies		Corey Persson
Christie Weish Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Heidl Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiler Natalie Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lehman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Sophie Hiller Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Stephanie Pezzullo Jane Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Alischaefer Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jane Rettig Jaime Stitch Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Kalee Adami Alischaefer Sphie Hiler Nikki Watts Bricarcia Megnan Monroig Alistria						· ·
2003 (12) Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Heidil Drummond Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiler Natalie Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzulio Alison McKeown Regan Rottig Jackie Hakes Julie Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Malory Weber Alison McKeoken Adami Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Emma Thomson				•		•
Amanda Brown Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Natalie Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pazzullo Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Stephanie Pezzullo Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Kalee Adami Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Carly Niness Jackie Hakes Megan Monroig Ali Kraep Angela Widlacki Carly Niness Raquel Rodriguez Angela Widlacki Carly Niness Raquel Rodriguez Angele Widlacki Carly Niness Carly Niness Raquel Rodriguez Angele Widlacki Carly Niness Raquel Rodriguez Angele Widlacki Carly Niness Raquel Rodriguez Raquel Rodriguez Frannie Crouse Haleigh Echard Naddie (Elliston) Noff Brit Eckerstrom Megan Namios Mallory Weber Jackie Hakes Mallory Weber Jackie Hakes Raquel Rodriguez Angles Widlacki Schoepfer Frannie Crouse Haleigh Echard Naddie (Elliston) Noff Raquel Rodriguez Raquel Rodri	2002 (12)				2014 (11)	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Alli Rago Sophie Hiler Natalie Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Janiel Holek Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Joen Meres Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Janie Brown Sarah Dwyer Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Joen Meres Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Janie Brown Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Joen Meres Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Britt Eckerstrom Melissa Hayes Megan Monroig Aliyssa Naeher Carly Niness Alii Rago Ali Rago Ali Rago Ali Rago Ali Rago Ali Krieger Katie Schoepfer Isabelle Clauss Frannie Crouse Emma Thomson Tiffany Weimer Kalee Medani Ali Schaefer Megan Monroig Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Kalee Adami Ali Schaefer Alie Rago Alie Toney Megan Monroig Alie Rago Alie Rago Alie Rago Alie Rago Alie Valie Alie Rago Ali	2003 (12)				2014 (11)	
Leigh Hamilton Sophie Hiller Natalie Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Lindsay Bach Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaan Rettig Jaine Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Kalee Schoepfer Lindsay Bach Alison Merewan Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaan Rettig Jaine Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Kalee Adami Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Emma Thomson Katie Schoepfer Jackie Hakes Kristin Hartmann Mellorsy Heers Megan Monroig Alison Kristin Naive Raquel Rodriguez Megan Monroig Alison Kristin Hartmann Meliosa Hayes Megan Mallory Peterson Mallory Neber Angele Modriguez Megan Monroig Mallory Peterson Mallory						
Natalie Jacobs Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brown Stephanie Pezzullo Amanda Brown Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Janelle Hoak Natalle Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Danne Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Dannelle Toney Kristsy Tribbett Materia Mallory Weber Danielle Toney Krissy Tribbett Maddie (Elliston) Nolf Bri Garcia Megan Monroig Christine Naim Carly Niness Stephanie Pezzullo Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Zoos (15) Kaleen Adami Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Finan Thomson Lindsay Bach Zoe Merz Joanna Melissa Hayes Meglan Aminist, Kindrah Kohne Kristich Hatertarman Mallory Peterson Mallory Peterson Melissahayes Raquel Rodriguez Raquel Rodriguez Allyssa Naeher Carly Niness Rosenbluth Alisosa Hayes Meglan Kaminist, Kindrah Kohne Melissa Hayes Melissa Hayes Raquel Rodriguez Allyssa Naeher Carly Niness Rosenbluth Alisosa Hayes Raquel Rodriguez Allyssa Naeher Carly Niness Rosenbluth Alisosa Hayes Raquel Rodriguez Allyssa Naeher Carly Niness Rosenbluth Alisosa Hayes Raquel Rodriguez Allyssa Naeher Carly Niness Rosenbluth Alisosa Raquel Rodriguez Allyssa Naeher						,
Mandy Komar Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Sarah Dwyer Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Sarah Dwyer Joanna Lohman Sarah Dwyer Joanle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Lotary Nines Ali Rago Ali Rago Ali Rago Ali Rago Ali Rago Ali Schaefer Katie Schoepfer Emma Thomson Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaen Rettig Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Alison Adami Albrey Aden-Buile Lindsay Bach Ali Schaefer Jess Rosenbluth Ali Schaefer Natie Schoepfer Emma Thomson Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Bri Garcia Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Carly Niness Ali Schaefer Continued on Next Page Continued on Next Page Continued on Next Page		Sophie Hiler		Danielle Toney		Emily Hurd
Amanda Lentz Joanna Lohman Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Janelle Hoak Natalle Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Carly Niness Sophie Hiler Janelle Hoak Natalle Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Ali Krieger Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Dani Zavala Janelle Hoak Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaen Rettig Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Emma Thomson Kristin Hartmann Meliosa Hayes Megan Monroig Alyssa Naeher Alis Rago Ali Rago Angela Widlacki Carly Niness Rose Chandler Angela Widlacki Carly Niness Rose Chandler Angela Widlacki Alis Rago Angela Rodriguez Megan Brooke Mallory Weber Anguel Rodriguez Angele Rodriguez Mallory Weber Anguel Rodriguez Angele Rodriguez Mallory Weber Anguel Rodriguez Angele Rodri			2009 (16)			
Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Kaleen Adami Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoo Bouchelle Brittany Basinger Carly Niness Ali Rago Rose Chandler Katie Schoepfer Emma Thomson Danielle Toney Krissy Tribbett Nikki Watts Dani Zavala Vegan Schafer Meghan Gill Jackie Hakes Julie Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Continued on Next Page Continued on Next Page						
Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Amanda Brown Sophie Hiller Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Ali Schaefer Katie Schoepfer Emma Thomson Danielle Toney Krissy Tribbett Maddie (Elliston) Nolf Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Bri Garcia Bri Garcia Megan Rettig Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Albrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Algsan Monroig Alyssa Naeher Carly Niness Alli Rago Alis Rago Rose Chandler Teddy Chase Ficanter Ratie Schoepfer Frannie Crouse Firannie Crouse Firannie Crouse Alischaefer Frannie Crouse Firannie Crouse F						•
Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo 2004 (17) Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Albert Tomko Tiffany Weimer Carly Niness Jess Rosenbluth Teddy Chase Rose Chandler Teddy Chase Isabelle Clauss Frannie Crouse Emma Thomson Haleigh Echard Danielle Toney Britt Eckerstrom Maddie (Elliston) Nolf Emily Ogle Brit Garcia Megan Ritchey Raquel Rodriguez Megan Gill Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Christine Nairn Carly Niness Jess Rosenbluth Teddy Chase Isabelle Clauss Frannie Crouse Britt Eckerstrom Maddie (Elliston) Nolf Emily Ogle Britt Eckerstrom Maddie (Elliston) Nolf Maddy Evans Raquel Rodriguez Megan Schafer Megan Gill Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Christine Nairn Carly Niness Jess Rosenbluth Ali Schaefer Emma Thomson				•		
Stephanie Pezzullo Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Sophie Hiler Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Alli Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jean Rettig Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer 2005 (15) Kaleen Adami Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Ali Schaefer Katie Schoepfer Emma Thomson Ali Krieger Katie Schoepfer Emma Thomson Danielle Toney Krissy Tribbett Nikki Watts Dani Zavala Megan Rettig Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Basinger Rose Chandler Teddy Chase Isabelle Clauss Frannie Crouse Frannie Crouse Frannie Crouse Frannie Crouse Britt Eckerstrom Maddie (Elliston) Nolf Maddy Evans Bri Garcia Megan Gill Jackie Hakes Julie Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Carly Niness Continued on Next Page Continued on Next Page Continued on Next Page Continued on Next Page				9		
Amanda Brown Sarah Dwyer Sophie Hiler Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jean Rettig Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Amanda Brown Ali Schaefer Kalie Schoepfer Katie Schoepfer Katie Schoepfer Katie Schoepfer Frannie Crouse Bemma Thomson Haleigh Echard Naddie (Elliston) Nolf Kriesy Tribbett Nikki Watts Dani Zavala Polity Maddie (Elliston) Nolf Ma				,	2015 (14)	_
Sarah Dwyer Sophie Hiler Sophie Hiler Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Ali Ali Schaefer Ali Krieger Ali Ali Krieger Ali Krieger Ali Krieger Ali Krieger Ali Krieger Ali	2004 (17)	•			, ,	
Sophie Hiler Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer 2005 (15) Kaleen Adami Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Statie Schoepfer Emma Thomson Dani Zavala Nikki Watts Emily Ogle Nikki Watts Dani Zavala Dani Zavala Megan Ritchey Maddig Evans Bri Garcia Meghan Gill Jackie Hakes Julie Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Carly Niness Continued on Next Page Continued on Next Page						
Janelle Hoak Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer 2005 (15) Abrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Jarielle Tomey Krissy Tribbett Maddie (Elliston) Nolf Nikki Watts Dani Zavala Dani Zavala Dani Zavala Megan Ritchey Maddy Evans Bri Garcia Megan Gill Jackie Hakes Julie Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Carly Niness Jess Rosenbluth Ali Schaefer Emma Thomson		,				
Natalie Jacobs Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jean Rettig Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Nikki Watts Dani Zavala Dani Zavala Dani Zavala Bri Garcia Megan Ritchey Maddy Evans Bri Garcia Megan Gill Liisi Vink-Lainas Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Carly Niness Ali Schaefer Emma Thomson Britt Eckerstrom Maddie (Elliston) Nolf Emily Ogle Megan Ritchey Megan Ritchey Megan Rodrigez Megan Rodrig		•		•		
Ali Krieger Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jean Rettig Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Amanda Lentz Nikki Watts Dani Zavala Dani Zavala Bri Garcia Megan Rettig Jackie Hakes Julie Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Carly Niness Ali Schaefer Emma Thomson Maddie (Elliston) Nolf Nikki Watts Emily Ogle Megan Ritchey Raquel Rodriguez Megan Schafer Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Christine Nairn Carly Niness Continued on Next Page						
Amanda Lentz Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jean Rettig John Zavala Megan Ritchey Maddy Evans Bri Garcia Megan Gill Jackie Hakes Julie Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Carly Niness Jess Rosenbluth Ali Schaefer Emma Thomson				•		
Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jean Rettig Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Holly Lincoln Alison McKeown Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jean Rettig Julie Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Carly Niness Jess Rosenbluth Ali Schaefer Emma Thomson Megan Ritchey Raquel Rodriguez Megan Schafer Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Christine Nairn Carly Niness Continued on Next Page		_		The state of the s		
Brooke Mertz Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jean Rettig Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer 2005 (15) Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Bri Garcia Megan Schafer Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas Mallory Weber Liisi Vink-Lainas		Holly Lincoln		Dani Zavala		Megan Ritchey
Carmelina Moscato Stephanie Pezzullo Jean Rettig Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer 2005 (15) Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Carmelina Moscato Meghan Gill Jackie Hakes Julie Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Carly Niness Jess Rosenbluth Ali Schaefer Emma Thomson			2010 (14)			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Stephanie Pezzullo Jean Rettig Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer 2005 (15) Kaleen Adami Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Stephanie Pezzullo Jakie Hakes Julie Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Carly Niness Jess Rosenbluth Ali Schaefer Emma Thomson						_
Jean Rettig Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer 2005 (15) Kaleen Adami Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Jean Rettig Julie Hubbard Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Carly Niness Continued on Next Page Continued on Next Page Ali Schaefer Emma Thomson						
Jaime Stich Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer 2005 (15) Kaleen Adami Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Lindsay Bach Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Carly Niness Continued on Next Page Lexi Marton Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Carly Niness Ali Schaefer Emma Thomson		·				Mallory Weber
Heather Tomko Tiffany Weimer 2005 (15) Kaleen Adami Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Heather Tomko Megan Monroig Christine Nairn Carly Niness Continued on Next Page Ali Schaefer Emma Thomson						
Tiffany Weimer 2005 (15) Kaleen Adami Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Christine Nairn Carly Niness Continued on Next Page Continued on Next Page Ali Schaefer Emma Thomson						
2005 (15) Kaleen Adami Aubrey Aden-Buie Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Kaleen Adami Carly Niness Jess Rosenbluth Ali Schaefer Emma Thomson						
Lindsay Bach Zoe Bouchelle Emma Thomson	2005 (15)					Continued on Next Page
Zoe Bouchelle Emma Thomson						
Arrianda Brown Danielle Toney						
		AHAHUA BIUWN	<u> </u>	Dar lielle Toriey	<u> </u>	



		BIG	I EN HONORS
2016 (14)	Brittany Basinger		Rachel Wasserman
	Taylor Campbell-Phipps		Kate Wiesner
	Isabelle Clauss	2021 (20)	Kerry Abello
	Frannie Crouse		Eva Alonso
	Nickolette Driesse		Katherine Asman
	Haleigh Echard Cecilia Knaub		Jordan Canniff Anna Carson
	Alina Ortega Jurado		Sam Coffey
	Megan Schafer		Olivia Damico
	Marissa Sheva		Julia Dohle
	Liisi Vink-Lainas		Cori Dyke
	Angela Widlacki		Katie Evans
	Charlotte Williams Salina Williford		Elle Kershner Payton Linnehan
2017 (20)	Brittany Basinger		Kaitlyn MacBean
2017 (20)	Taylor Campbell-Phipps		Maddie Myers
	Rose Chandler		Devon Olive
	Isabelle Clauss		Ally Schlegel
	Frannie Crouse		Rachel Wasserman
	Amanda Dennis Haleigh Echard		Ellie Wheeler Kate Wiesner
	Maddie (Elliston) Nolf		Natalie Wilson
	Laura Freigang	2022 (23)	Eva Alonso
	Becca Hamilton	, ,	Katherine Asman
	Ellie Jean		Jordan Canniff
	Emily Ogle		Olivia Damico
	Alina Ortega Jurado		Cori Dyke
	Kaleigh Riehl Megan Schafer		Katie Evans Riley Gleason
	Kristin Schnurr		Jillian Jennings
	Marissa Sheva		Elle Kershner
	Laura Suero		Payton Linnehan
	Charlotte Williams		Kaitlyn MacBean
2010 (1.4)	Salina Williford		Morgan Messner
2018 (14)	Kerry Abello Amanda Dennis		Maddie Myers Kara Ogden
	Becca Hamilton		Devon Olive
	Ellie Jean		Amanda Poorbaugh
	Shea Moyer		Julia Raich
	Maddie (Elliston) Nolf		Mieke Schiemann
	Emily Ogle Alina Ortega Jurado		Ally Schlegel Rachel Wasserman
	Kaleigh Riehl		Ellie Wheeler
	Kristin Schnurr		Kate Wiesner
	Marissa Sheva		Natalie Wilson
	Laura Suero	2023 (22)	Eva Alonso
	Frankie Tagliaferri		Katherine Asman
2019 (14)	Charlotte Williams Kerry Abello		Olivia Borgen Olivia Damico
2013 (14)	Kelli Beiler		Cori Dyke
	Amanda Dennis		Riley Gleason
	Caitlin Haislip		Mackenzie Gress
	Ellie Jean		Elle Kershner
	Shea Moyer Maddie Myers		Rowan Lapi Luciana Latino
	Kaleigh Riehl		Payton Linnehan
	Ally Schlegel		Kaitlyn MacBean
	Kristin Schnurr		Molly Martin
	Laura Suero		Kara Ogden
	Frankie Tagliaferri		Devon Olive
	Sarafina Valenti Rachel Wasserman		Amanda Poorbaugh Julia Raich
2020-21 (16)	Kerry Abello		Mieke Schiemann
· -/	Katherine Asman		Ellie Wheeler
	Jordan Canniff		Amelia White
	Sam Coffey		Kate Wiesner
	Shelby Craft Cori Dyke	2024 (22)	Natalie Wilson Olivia Borgen
	Caitlyn Haislip	2024 (22)	Olivia Borgen Olivia Damico
	Payton Linnehan		Frankee Flesher
	Shea Moyer		Jordan Fusco
	Maddie Myers		Riley Gleason
	Devon Olive		Mackenzie Gress
	Ally Schlegel Kristin Schnurr		Kayleigh Herr Elle Kershner
	Frankie Tagliaferri		Nico Kiorpes
	·g		

Rowan Lapi
Kaitlyn MacBean
Molly Martin
Ava Minnier
Kara Ogden
Devon Olive
Amanda Poorbaugh
Julia Raich
Mieke Schiemann
Keegan Schmeiser
Amelia White
Natalie Wilson

Kaelyn Wolfe



ALL-TIME INDIVIDUAL RECORDS

		SINGLE-MAT	CH OFFENSE	
SH	ют	5	Opponent	Date
1.	12	Katie Schoepfer	vs. Hofstra	11/18/07
	12	Katie Schoepfer	vs. Ohio St.	11/9/07
	12	Christie Welsh	vs. Michigan	10/7/0
4.	10	Maya Hayes	vs. Minnesota	9/30/12
	10	Christine Nairn	at. W. Virginia	8/31/12
	10	Christine Nairn	vs. Army	11/11/1
	10	Heidi Drummond	vs. Iowa	9/21/04
	10	Heidi Drummond	vs. Santa Clara	9/14/04
	10	Christie Welsh	vs. Texas A&M	9/17/00
	10	Kelly Convey	at Rutgers	10/21/98
GC	ALS	5		
1.	4	Christie Welsh	vs. Michigan	10/7/0
	4	Courtney Lawson	vs. Ohio St.	10/22/99
	4	Christie Welsh	vs. JMU	9/5/99
AS	SIS	тѕ		
1.	4	Frankie Tagliaferri	vs. Maryland	4/3/2
	4	Frankie Tagliaferri	vs. Michigan St.	9/22/19
	4	Ali Krieger	vs. Bucknell	9/17/03
4.	3	Eva Alonso	vs. Maryland	9/15/23
	3	Kate Wiesner	vs. West Virginia	11/18/22
	3	Tiffany Weimer	vs. Maryland	10/27/14
	3	Tani Costa	at Okla, State	9/13/13
	3	Raquel Rodriguez	at Bucknell	9/10/13
	3	Maya Hayes	vs. Ohio St.	9/29/1
	3	Taylor Schram	vs. W. Virginia	8/26/1
	3	Christine Nairn	vs. Purdue	11/1/09
	3	Melissa Hayes	at Bucknell	9/19/07
	3	Christie Welsh	vs. Pittsburgh	9/1/02
	3	Joanna Lohman	at Pittsburgh	10/28/0
	3	Christie Welsh	at Ohio St.	10/22/99
	3	Jeannine Verdrager	vs. Maryland	9/4/98
PC	INT	s		
1.	10	Christie Welsh	vs. Michigan	10/7/0
2.	8	Frankie Tagliaferri	vs. Maryland	4/3/2
	8	Courtney Lawson	at Ohio St.	10/22/99
	8	Christie Welsh	vs. JMU	9/5/99
5.	7	Sam Coffey	vs. Maryland	10/8/2
<u></u> .	7	Katie Schoepfer	vs. Illinois	10/25/09
	7	Tiffany Weimer	vs. Texas A&M	11/19/05
	7	Tiffany Weimer	vs. Maryland	10/27/04
	7	Tiffany Weimer	vs. Maryland vs. Wisconsin	9/17/04
	/			
	7	Christie Welsh	vs. Duke	9/7/0

SINGLE-MATCH	I GOALKEEPING

SA	VE	ES	

1.	15	Robyn Van Praag	vs. Minnesota	10/9/94
2.	14	Erin McNulty	vs. Iowa	10/31/12
3.	13	Dara Christante	vs. Michigan	10/5/97
	13	Robyn Van Praag	vs. Cornell	9/9/94
5.	12	Amanda Dennis	at Stanford	11/24/19
	12	Dara Christante	vs. George Mas	on10/4/96
	12	Alyssa Naeher	at Minnesota	10/16/09

		SINGLE-SEASON O	OFFENSE	
SH	отѕ		Matches	Year
1.	124	Tiffany Weimer	23	2004
2.	123	Christie Welsh	26	2001
3.	115	Joanna Lohman	25	2003
4.	114	Christie Welsh	24	2002
5.	104	Katie Schoepfer	24	2008
	104	Katie Schoepfer	24	2007
GO	ALS			
1.	32	Tiffany Weimer	25	2005
2.	31	Maya Hayes	26	2011
3.	27	Christie Welsh	26	1999
4.	26	Tiffany Weimer	23	2004
5.	25	Christie Welsh	26	2001
AS	SISTS			
1.	18	Christie Welsh	26	2001
2.	14	Joanna Lohman	26	2001
3.	13	Christine Nairn	25	2011
	13	Christie Welsh	24	2002
	13	Christie Welsh	26	1999
РО	INTS			
1.	70	Maya Hayes	26	2011
2.	69	Tiffany Weimer	25	2005
3.	68	Christie Welsh	26	2001
4.	67	Christie Welsh	26	1999
5.	64	Tiffany Weimer	23	2004
MA	тсн-w	INNING GOALS		
1.	13	Tiffany Weimer	25	2005
2.	9	Maya Hayes	26	2011
	9	Christie Welsh	26	1999
4.	8	Joanna Lohman	25	2003
5.	7	Katie Schoepfer	24	2007
	7	Christie Welsh	21	2000
	7	Carole Dutchka	26	1998

	SINGLE-SEASON GOALKEEPING						
	VES		Matches	Year			
			Matches				
1.	132	Emily Oleksiuk	25	1998			
2.	115	Emily Oleksiuk	26	1999			
3.	109	Robyn Van Praag	17	1994			
4.	107	Dara Christante	22	1997			
	107	Dara Christante	16	1995			
SH	IUTOUTS	5					
1.	15.4	Emily Oleksiuk	24	2000			
2.	12.3	Britt Eckerstrom	27	2015			
3.	11	Erin McLeod	21	2004			
4.	10.4	Amanda Dennis	25	2018			
5.	10	Amanda Brown	23	2003			
	10	Emily Oleksiuk	25	2001			
мі	NUTES						
1.	2.370	Britt Eckerstrom	27	2015			
2.	2,232	Emily Oleksiuk	25	1998			
3.	2.229	Emily Oleksiuk	26	1999			
4.	2.223	Emily Oleksiuk	24	2000			
5.	2,193	Amanda Dennis	25	2018			
wı	NS						
1.	22	Britt Eckerstrom	27	2015			
	22	Erin McLeod	24	2005			
3.	21	Erin McNulty	26	2011			
О.	21	Emily Oleksiuk	25	1999			
5.	20	Britt Eckerstrom	24	2014			
О.	20	Emily Oleksiuk	26	2001			
	20	Emily Oleksiuk	26	2000			
	20	Emily Oleksiuk	25	1998			
wı	NNING E	PERCENTAGE					
1.	.957	Erin McLeod	22-0-2	2005			
2.	.875	Frin McLeod	17-2-1	2004			
3.	.857	Emily Oleksiuk	21-4-1	1999			
4.	.854	Emily Oleksiuk	20-3-1	2000			
5.	.829	Katherine Asman	11-3-1	2020-21			
GC	ALS AG	AINST AVG.					

1.	0.40	Emily Oleksiuk	2223:00	10 GA	2000
2.	0.43	Erin McLeod	1885:59	9 GA	2004
3.	0.46	Britt Eckerstrom	2370:34	12 GA	2015
4.	0.53	Amanda Dennis	2193:16	13 GA	2018
5.	0.62	Alyssa Naeher	2176:18	15 GA	2007

FEV	VEST G	OALS ALLOWED	Matches	Year
1.	9	Erin McLeod	21	2004
2.	10	Emily Oleksiuk	24	2000
3.	11	Robyn Van Praag	9	1995
4.	12	Britt Eckerstrom	27	2015
5.	13	Katherine Asman	15	2020-21
	13	Amanda Dennis	25	2018

Bold denotes current Nittany Lion.



ALL-TIME INDIVIDUAL RECORDS

		CAREER OFFE	ENSE	
SH	отѕ		MP	YEARS
1.	431	Christie Welsh	97	1999-02
2.	381	Katie Schoepfer	92	2006-09
3.	356	Tiffany Weimer	97	2002-05
4.	347	Joanna Lohman	101	2000-03
5.	317	Rachel Hoffman	87	1994-97
6.	314	Christine Nairn	94	2009-12
7.	291	Maya Hayes	89	2010-13
8.	283	Heidi Drummond	98	2000-03
9.	256	Danielle Toney	99	2007-10
10.	231	Frannie Crouse	92	2014-17
GO	ALS			
1.	91	Tiffany Weimer	97	2002-05
2.	82	Christie Welsh	97	1999-02
3.	71	Maya Hayes	89	2010-13
4.	58	Rachel Hoffman	87	1994-97
5.	56	Heidi Drummond	98	2000-03
6.	48	Katie Schoepfer	92	2006-09
7.	47	Ally Schlegel	85	2019-22
8.	44	Carole Dutchka	87	1995-98
9.	41	Joanna Lohman	101	2000-03
10.	38	Danielle Toney	99	2007-10
MA	тсн-	WINNING GOALS		
1.	27	Christie Welsh	97	1999-02
	27	Tiffany Weimer	97	2002-05
3.	19	Heidi Drummond	98	2000-03
4.	18	Katie Schoepfer	92	2006-09
	18	Rachel Hoffman	87	1994-97
6.	17	Carole Dutchka	87	1995-98
	17	Maya Hayes	89	2010-13
8.	15	Ally Schlegel	85	2019-22
	15	Joanna Lohman	101	2000-03
10.	14	Mallory Weber	100	2012-15

		CAREER OFF	ENSE	
AS	SISTS	;	MP	YEARS
1.	52	Christie Welsh	97	1999-02
2.	41	Christine Nairn	94	2009-12
3.	37	Joanna Lohman	101	2000-03
4.	32	Tiffany Weimer	97	2002-05
5.	31	Rachel Hoffman	87	1994-97
6.	30	Sam Coffey	62	2019-2021
7.	29	Stephanie Smith	101	2000-03
	29	Mallory Weber	100	2012-15
9.	28	Emily Hurd	98	2010-14
	28	Raquel Rodriguez	93	2012-15
PO	INTS			
1.	216	Christie Welsh	97	1999-02
2.	214	Tiffany Weimer	97	2002-05
3.	163	Maya Hayes	89	2010-13
4.	147	Rachel Hoffman	87	1994-97
5.	138	Heidi Drummond	98	2000-03
6.	122	Katie Schoepfer	92	2006-09
7.	119	Joanna Lohman	101	2000-03
8.	114	Ally Schlegel	85	2019-22
8.	109	Christine Nairn	94	2009-12
9.	108	Carole Dutchka	87	1995-98

	CAREER MATCHES					
PL	AYED		YEARS			
1.	108	Cori Dyke	2019-23			
2.	104	Bonnie Young	1997-01			
3.	103	Natalie Wilson	2020-24			
	103	Megan Mills	1998-01			
5.	101	Kaleigh Riehl	2015,17-19			
	101	Joanna Lohman	2000-03			
	101	Stephanie Smith	2000-03			
8.	100	Ellie Jean	2015-19			
	100	Mallory Weber	2012-15			
	100	Whitney Church	2011-14			
	100	Emily Oleksiuk	1998-01			
	100	Emily Ogle	2014-18			
ST	ARTE	D				
1.	108	Cori Dyke	2019-23			
2.	103	Megan Mills	1997-01			
	103	Bonnie Young	1997-01			
4.	101	Kaleigh Riehl	2015-19			
	101	Joanna Lohman	2000-03			
	101	Stephanie Smith	2000-03			
7.	100	Ellie Jean	2015,17-19			
	100	Emily Oleksiuk	1998-01			
	100	Emily Ogle	2014-18			
10.	97	Mallory Weber	2012-15			
MI	MINUTES PLAYED (Position Player)					

2019-23

2015,17-19

1. 9,054 Cori Dyke

2. 8,847 Kaleigh Riehl

		ALL-TIME HAT TRICKS	
	PLAYER	OPPONENT	DATE
1.		vs. Maryland	
2.		vs. James Madisonvs.	
3.	Kelly Convey	vs. Minnesota	10/3/99
4.	Christie Welsh	vs. Northwestern	10/15/99
5.		at Ohio State	
6.	Christie Welsh	vs. Virginia	10/29/99
7.		at James Madison	
8.	Christie Welsh	vs. Indiana	9/22/00
9.	Christie Welsh	vs. Duke	9/7/01
10.	Christie Welsh*	vs. Michigan	10/7/01
11.	Christie Welsh	at Pittsburgh	10/28/01
12.	Tiffany Weimer	vs. Indiana	9/27/02
13.	Heidi Drummond	vs. Illinois	10/11/02
14.	Tiffany Weimer	at Wisconsin	9/17/04
15.	Tiffany Weimer	vs. Washington	8/26/05
16.	Tiffany Weimer	vs. Texas A&M	11/19/05
17.	Katie Schoepfer	vs. Illinois	10/25/09
18.	Katie Schoepfer	vs. Colgate	11/13/09
19.	Tani Costa	vs. Indiana	10/28/10
20.	Maya Hayes	at Pittsburgh	9/4/11
21.	Laura Freigang	vs. Stony Brook	11/10/17
22.	Payton Linnehan	vs. La Salle	8/22/21
23.	Sam Coffey	vs. Maryland	10/8/21
24.	Payton Linnehan	vs. Central Connecticut State	11/10/23
25.		vs. West Virginia	
, L	li a ta a Garage		
* Inc	dicates four goals scored		



ALL-TIME INDIVIDUAL RECORDS

CAREER GOALKEEPING					ING			MISCELLANEO	DUS			
Sa	ves	Matches Years		Matches Years		Matches Years		Matches Years				/ith A Goal
1.	416	Emily Oleksiuk		100	1998-01	1.	17	Tiffany Weimer^	9/26/05-10/23/05			
2.	359	Alyssa Naeher		88	2006-09	2.	13	Tiffany Weimer	9/24/04-11/5/04			
3.	323	Katherine Asmar	า	87	2019-23	3.	8	Kaitlyn MacBean	11/17/23-9/1/24			
4.	306	Dara Christante		55	1995-98	4.	7	Maya Hayes	8/21/11-9/11/11			
5.	255	Britt Eckerstrom		85	2011-15		7	Katie Schoepfer	9/27/09-10/25/09			
							7	Christie Welsh	9/22/00-11/2/00			
Sh	utouts		Ma	tches	Years							
1.	43.7	Emily Oleksiuk		100	1998-01			Consecutive Shutout Minutes	by a Goalkeeper			
2.	30.2	Alyssa Naeher		88	2006-09	1.	857:24	Erin McLeod	10/1/04-11/4/04			
3.	27	Katherine Asmar	٦	87	2019-23	2.	714:09	Britt Eckerstrom	11/1/15-12/6/15			
4.	24.9	Britt Eckerstrom		85	2011-15	3.	518:45	Emily Oleksiuk	10/8/00-11/3/00			
5.	24	Amanda Dennis		72	2016-19							
								Fastest First Go	pal			
Mi	nutes P	Played	Ma	tches	Years	1.	0:48	Maya Hayes (vs. Boston Colleg	ge) 11/16/12			
1.	8,853	Emily Oleksiuk*		100	1998-01	2.	0:55	Kaelyn Wolfe (vs. Minnesota)	10/13/24			
2.	7,961	Alyssa Naeher		88	2006-09	3.	0:56	Tani Costa (at Illinois)	9/23/12			
3.	7,568	Katherine Asmar	า	87	2019-23		0:56	Tiffany Weimer (vs. USC)	9/11/06			
4.	6,966	Britt Eckerstrom		85	2011-15	5.	1:01	Amelia White (at Iowa)	9/26/24			
5.	6,129	Amanda Dennis		72	2016-19	6.	1:02	Maddy Evans (vs. West Virginia	a) 8/26/11			
						7.	1:03	Christine Nairn (at UConn)	9/5/10			
Wi	ns		Ma	tches	Years							
1.	81	Emily Oleksiuk		100	1998-01			Shortest Time Between Tw	vo PSU Goals			
2.	61	Britt Eckerstrom		85	2011-15	1.	0:15	vs. Iowa	9/21/03			
3.	59	Alyssa Naeher		88	2006-09			Joanna Lohman, Tiffany Weim	ner (76:16-76:31)			
4.	55	Katherine Asmar	٦	87	2019-23							
5.	45	Amanda Dennis		72	2016-19			Shortest Time Betwee	en Goals			
								By Same Playe	r			
Wi	nning F	ercentage#	R	ecord	Years	1.	0:16	Christie Welsh (vs. Indiana)	9/22/00			
1.	.921	Erin McLeod	3	9-2-3	2004-05			(75:57; 76:13)				
2.	.830	Emily Oleksiuk	8	1-15-4	1998-01	2.	0:41	Aubrey Kulpa (vs. Stony Broo	k) 11/16/24			
3.	.801	Britt Eckerstrom	6	1-14-3	2011-15			(87:11; 87:52)				
4.	.795	Erin McNulty	3	8-9-2	2011-12							
	.795	Amanda Brown	3	7-8-4	2002-05			Fastest First Goal By An	Opponent			
						1.	0:21	Kellie Phillips (Purdue)	10/31/10			
Go	als Aga	inst Average#			Years	2.	0:27	Kristina Larsen (UCLA)	8/25/06			
1.	0.64	E. McLeod	4,073	29 GA	2004-05	3.	0:46	Brittany Barakat (UConn)	11/24/02			
3.	0.74	E. Oleksiuk	8,853	73 GA	1998-01			* – NCAA Record				
3.	0.77	A. Dennis	6,129	53 GA	2016-19			^ – Shares NCAA Rec # – Minimum 20 matches/3,0	cord			
4.	0.80	B. Eckerstrom	6,967	62 GA	2011-15							
5.	0.90	A. Naeher	7,962	80 GA	2006-08							



TEAM RECORDS

	OFFENSE	
	SHOTS	
MATCH	4	
45	vs. West Chester	8/20/23
SEASO	ON	
499	26 matches	2000
PER M	ATCH	
19.19	499 shots (26 matc	hes) 2000
	GOALS	
MATCH	4	
9	vs. Bucknell	9/25/01
SEASO	ON	
83	26 matches	200
PER M	ATCH	
3.19	83 goals (26 match	es) 200°
	ASSISTS	
MATCH	4	
11	vs. Stony Brook	11/16/24
10	vs. Maryland	4/3/21
	vs. Boston U.	11/20/15
	ON!	
SEASO)N	

	POINTS	
MATCH		
27	vs. Stony Brook	11/16/24
26	vs. Bucknell	9/25/0
SEASO	N	
233	83g-67a (26 matches)	200
PER MA	TCH	

3.31 86 assists (26 matches) 2011

8.96 233 points (26 matches) 2001

CORNER KICKS MATCH 20 vs. West Chester 8/20/23 SEASUST 203 20 matches 2000 PER MATCHES 7.81 203 CKs (26 matches) 2000

MOST PENALTY KICKS				
	ATTEMPTED IN A S	EASON		
8	7 goals	2024		
8	6 goals	2005		
7	5 goals	2012		
6	4 goals	2023		
5	2 goals	2022		
5	4 goals	2010		
5	3 goals	2003		
5	1 goal	2002		
4	3 goals	2006		
4	4 goals	1998		
4	2 goals	1994		
	GOALS IN A SEA	SON		
7	8 attempts	2024		
6	8 attempts	2005		
5	7 attempts	2012		
4	6 attempts	2023		
4	4 attempts	1998		
4	5 attempts	2010		
3	4 attempts	2006		
3	5 attempts	2003		

	GOALKEEPING						
\	FEWEST GOALS ALLOWED						
SEASO	ON						
11	26 matches	2000					
PER M	ATCH						
0.42	11 GA (26 matches)	2000					
	MOST FOULS						
MATCH							
	at Michigan	11/3/05					
SEASO							
342	26 matches	1999					
PER M							
13.15	342 fouls (26 match	ies) 1999					
	FEWEST FOULS						
MATCH							
1	vs. Connecticut	8/31/09					
SEASO							
93	16 matches	2020-21					
125	21 matches	2016					
PER M							
5.81		2020-21					
5.95	21 matches	2016					
	SAVES						
MATCH	4						
17	vs. James Madison	9/2/95					
SEASO							
	23 matches	1995					
PER M							
7.13	164 saves (23 match	es) 1995					
	SHUTOUTS						
SEASO	ON						
17	26 matches	2000					
	GOALS AGAINST AVER	AGE					
SEASO							
0.40	26 matches	2000					

	MISCELLANEOUS	
00	WINNING PERCENTAGE O 23-0-2 (25 matches)	
.96	0 23-0-2 (25 matches)	2005
	MOSTWINS	
23	23-0-2 (25 matches)	2005
	CONSECUTIVE WINS	3
19	8/26-10/30	2005
	UNBEATEN STREAK	
27	8/26/05 - 8/27/06	
	CONSECUTIVE HOME W	INS
39		
	HOME UNBEATEN STRE	EAK
39	9/17/01 - 11/12/04	
	CONSECUTIVE ROAD W	
9	(excluding neutral site mat 9/12/99 - 8/29/00	.C. 165)
_	3, 12, 33 - 6, 23, 00	
	CONSECUTIVE BIG TE	:N
	REGULAR SEASON WI	NS
20	9/24/99 - 9/23/01	
	BIG TEN REGULAR SEAS	
29	UNBEATEN STREAK 9/19/99 - 10/21/01	i.
29	9/19/99 - 10/21/01	
	BEST START TO A SEAS	ON
19-0	0-0 1.000 (19 matches)	2005
	CONSECUTIVE WINNIN	IG
	SEASONS	
31	1994-present	
	CONSECUTIVE 10-WIN	N.
	SEASONS	-
31	1994-present	
	CONSECUTIVE SHUTOU	JTS
10	10/1/04 - 11/4/04	
	LARGEST MARGIN O	=
	VICTORY	-
8	vs. West Chester (8-0)	8/20/23
8	vs. Iowa (8-0)	10/9/05
8	at Iowa (8-0)	10/15/04
8	vs. Pittsburgh (8-0)	9/13/96
_	LARGEST MARGIN OF DE	
5	at Washington (O-5)	10/6/95
	MOST OVERTIME MATC	HES
7	3-0-4	2017
6	4-1-1	2005
5	2-0-3	2006
5	2-2-1	2010
5	0-1-4	2016

	OPPONENT RECO	RDS
	SHOTS	
	N A MATCH	
35 (2x)	at Stanford	11/24/19
	at Northwestern	9/24/95
MOSTIN	N A SEASON	
402	27 matches	2012
FEWES'	T IN A MATCH	
0	vs. West Chester	8/25/24
0	vs. Ohio State	10/20/00
FEWES.	T IN A SEASON	
166	25 matches	2003
	GOALS	
MOSTIN	N A MATCH	
6	vs. Virginia	11/15/09
MOSTIN	N A SEASON	
34	23 matches	1997
	T IN A SEASON	
11	26 matches	2000
	ASSISTS	
MOSTIN	N A MATCH	
6	at Stanford	8/19/11
	at Michigan	10/4/02
MOSTIN	NA SEASON	.0, ., 02
30	23 matches	2013
	TINASEASON	2013
10	26 matches	2000
10	26 matches	2000
	POINTS	
MOSTIN	NA MATCH	
17		11/15/09
	vs. Virginia	11/15/09
	NA SEASON	0040
90	23 matches	2013
	TINASEASON	
32	26 matches	2000
	CAVEC	
	SAVES	
	NA MATCH	0 (00 (05
22	vs. Buffalo	9/29/95
22 MOST IN	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON	
22 MOST IN 201	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches	9/29/95
MOST IN 201 FEWES	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TINA SEASON	2001
22 MOST IN 201 FEWEST 81	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches T IN A SEASON 16 matches	2001
22 MOST IN 201 FEWEST 81	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TINA SEASON	2001
22 MOST IN 201 FEWEST 81	vs. Buffalo N A SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches	2001
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES [*] 81 107	vs. Buffalo A A SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches	2001
MOST IN 201 FEWES 81 107	vs. Buffalo N A SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches SHUTOUTS N A SEASON	2001 2020-21 2017
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES 81 107 MOST IN	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches SHUTOUTS NA SEASON 25 matches	2001 2020-21 2017 2018
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES 81 107 MOST IN 5 5	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches SHUTOUTS NA SEASON 25 matches 24 matches	2001 2020-21 2017 2018 2018 2017
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 5 5	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches SHUTOUTS NA SEASON 25 matches 24 matches 23 matches	2001 2020-21 2017 2018
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES: 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 5 FEWES: TEWES: 100 MOST IN 100 MOST	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches NA SEASON 25 matches 24 matches 23 matches TIN A SEASON	2020-21 2017 2018 2018 2017 1995
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES: 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 5 FEWES: 1	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches SHUTOUTS NA SEASON 25 matches 24 matches 23 matches TIN A SEASON 25 matches	2020-21 2017 2018 2018 2017 1995 2005
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES' 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 5 FEWES' 1 1	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches SHUTOUTS NA SEASON 25 matches 24 matches 23 matches TIN A SEASON 25 matches 26 matches 26 matches	2001 2020-21 2017 2018 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES: 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 5 FEWES: 1	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches NA SEASON 25 matches 24 matches 23 matches TIN A SEASON 25 matches 23 matches 26 matches 26 matches	2020-21 2017 2018 2018 2017 1995 2005
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES' 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 5 FEWES' 1 1	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches SHUTOUTS NA SEASON 25 matches 24 matches 23 matches TIN A SEASON 25 matches 26 matches 26 matches	2001 2020-21 2017 2018 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES' 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 5 FEWES' 1 1 1 1	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches NA SEASON 25 matches 24 matches 23 matches TIN A SEASON 25 matches 26 matches 26 matches 22 matches 22 matches	2001 2020-21 2017 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001 1997 1996
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES' 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 5 FEWES' 1 1 1 1 1	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches NA SEASON 25 matches 24 matches 23 matches TIN A SEASON 25 matches 26 matches 26 matches 22 matches 22 matches 22 matches 23 matches	2001 2020-21 2017 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001 1997 1996
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES' 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 FEWES' 1 1 1 1 MOST IN 1	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches SHUTOUTS NA SEASON 25 matches 24 matches 23 matches TIN A SEASON 25 matches 26 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches CORNER KICKS NA MATCH	2020-21 2017 2018 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001 1997 1996
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES' 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 5 FEWES' 1 1 1 1 1	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches NA SEASON 25 matches 24 matches 23 matches TIN A SEASON 25 matches 24 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 29 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches	2020-21 2017 2018 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001 1997 1996
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES: 81 107 MOST IN 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches 25 matches 24 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 28 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches 20 matches 20 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches 20 matches 20 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matche	2020-21 2017 2018 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001 1997 1996
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES: 81 107 5 5 5 FEWES: 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches NA SEASON 25 matches 24 matches 23 matches TIN A SEASON 25 matches 24 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 29 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches	2020-21 2017 2018 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001 1997 1996
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES' 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 FEWES' 1 1 1 1 MOST IN 12 MOST IN 12	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches 24 matches 25 matches 24 matches 23 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 29 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches	2020-21 2017 2018 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001 1997 1996
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES' 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 FEWES' 1 1 1 1 MOST IN 12 MOST IN 12	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches 25 matches 24 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 21 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 28 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 28 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matche	2001 2020-21 2017 2018 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001 1997 1996 5
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES' 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 FEWES' 1 1 1 1 MOST IN 12 MOST IN 12	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches 24 matches 25 matches 24 matches 23 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 29 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches	2001 2020-21 2017 2018 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001 1997 1996 5
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES' 81 107 MOST IN 1 1 1 MOST IN 1 1 MOST IN 1 1 MOST IN 1 1 POST IN 1 POST IN 1 1 POST IN 1 PO	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches 24 matches 25 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 29 matches 21 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 27 matches 28 matches	2001 2020-21 2017 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001 1997 1996 5
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES' 81 107 MOST IN 1 1 1 MOST IN 1 1 MOST IN 1 1 MOST IN 1 1 POST IN 1 POST IN 1 1 POST IN 1 PO	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches 24 matches 25 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 26 matches 22 matches 22 matches 27 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches 22 matches 27 matches 30 MATCH 30 MATCH 30 MATCH 31 MATCH 32 MATCH 32 MATCH 33 MATCH 34 MATCH 35 MATCH 36 MATCH 37 MATCH 38 MA	2001 2020-21 2017 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001 1997 1996 5 5/5/21 9/4/09 2012
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES' 81 107 MOST IN 1 1 1 MOST IN 12	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches 24 matches 25 matches 24 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 29 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 29 matches 21 matches 22 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 21 matches 24 matches 24 matches	2001 2020-21 2017 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001 1997 1996 5 5/5/21 9/4/09 2012
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES: 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 FEWES: 1 1 1 1 MOST IN 12 MOST IN 120 FEWES: 62	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches 24 matches 25 matches 24 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 29 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 21 matches 21 matches 22 matches 24 matches 24 matches 24 matches TOULS	2001 2020-21 2017 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001 1997 1996 5 5/5/21 9/4/09 2012
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES' 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 5 FEWES' 1 1 1 1 MOST IN 120 FEWES' 62	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches 24 matches 25 matches 24 matches 23 matches 25 matches 26 matches 26 matches 27 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 21 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 21 matches 22 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 20 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches	2001 2020-21 2017 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001 1997 1996 5 5/5/21 9/4/09 2012
22 MOST IN 201 FEWES' 81 107 MOST IN 5 5 5 FEWES' 1 1 1 1 MOST IN 120 FEWES' 62	vs. Buffalo NA SEASON 26 matches TIN A SEASON 16 matches 24 matches 24 matches 25 matches 24 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 29 matches 20 matches 21 matches 22 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches 21 matches 22 matches 22 matches 23 matches 24 matches 24 matches 25 matches 26 matches 27 matches 28 matches 29 matches 21 matches 21 matches 22 matches 24 matches 24 matches 24 matches TOULS	2001 2020-21 2017 2018 2017 1995 2005 2001 1997 1996 5 5/5/21 9/4/09 2012 2021 2017

126

21 matches

2021

3 attempts

2017

CLASS RECORDS

FRESHMAN SEASON		SOPHOMORE SEASON			JUNIOR SEASOI	N	SENIOR SEASON				
7	Matches Played Kaleigh Riehl Charlotte Williams	2015 2015	27	Matches Played Seven times	I 2015	27	Matches Played Nickolette Driess		27	Matches Played Five times	201
7	Matches Started Kaleigh Riehl	2015	27	Matches Started Five times	2015	26 last k	Matches Starte Four times; by A. Aden-Buie	d 2006	27	Matches Started Five times	1 2019
7	Shots Christie Welsh	1999	104	Shots Katie Schoepfer Goals	2007	124	Shots Tiffany Weimer	2004	115	Shots Joanna Lohman Goals	200
7	Goals Christie Welsh	1999	31	Maya Hayes Assists	2011	26	Goals Tiffany Weimer	2004	32	Tiffany Weimer Assists	200
3	Assists Christie Welsh	1999	14	Joanna Lohman Points	2001	18	Assists Christie Welsh	2001	13	Christie Welsh Points	200
7	Points Christie Welsh	1999		Maya Hayes Game-Winning Go		68	Points Christie Welsh	2001	69	Tiffany Weimer Game-Winning Go	
	Same-Winning Goa Christie Welsh	1999		Maya Hayes alkeeper Minutes F		6	Same-Winning Go Tiffany Weimer Heidi Drummond	2004 1 2002		Tiffany Weimer	
	alkeeper Minutes Pl 2 Emily Oleksiuk Wins	ayed 1998	ŕ	9 Emily Oleksiuk Wins Emily Oleksiuk			Christie Welsh Ilkeeper Minutes F 3 Emily Oleksiuk	-	2,37	70 Britt Eckerstrom Wins Pritt Eckerstrom	201
0	Emily Oleksiuk	1998	21	Shutouts	1999	ŕ	Wins	2000	22	Britt Eckerstrom Erin McLeod	200
		2002	10	Amanda Brown Saves	2003	20	Emily Oleksiuk Britt Eckerstrom	2000 2014	12	Shutouts Britt Eckerstrom	20
32	Saves Emily Oleksiuk oals Against Avera	1998		Emily Oleksiuk Soals Against Avera Alyssa Naeher	1999 age 2007	15.4	Shutouts Emily Oleksiuk Saves	2000	94	Saves Erin McNulty Goals Against Avera	201
	_	2006 1998	0.62	. Alyssa Naerier	2007	107	Dara Christante oals Against Aver	1997		6 Britt Eckerstrom	20°
							Emily Oleksiuk	2000			



YEARLY STAT LEADERS

	GOALS
1994	Rachel Hoffman17
1995	Rachel Hoffman16
1996	Rachel Hoffman11
1997	Rachel Hoffman14
1998	Carole Dutchka12
	Bonnie Young12
1999	Christie Welsh27
2000	Christie Welsh17
2001	Christie Welsh25
2002	Heidi Drummond14
2003	Tiffany Weimer21
2004	Tiffany Weimer26
2005	Tiffany Weimer32
2006	Aubrey Aden-Buie12
2007	Katie Schoepfer15
2008	Katie Schoepfer11
2009	Katie Schoepfer14
2010	Tani Costa9
2011	Maya Hayes31
2012	Christine Nairn17
2013	Maya Hayes19
2014	Frannie Crouse10
2015	Megan Schafer13
2016	Frannie Crouse12
2017	Laura Freigang9
2018	Kristin Schurr8
2019	Ally Schlegel13
2020-21	Ally Schlegel11
2021	Ally Schlegel10
2022	Ally Schlegel13
2023	Payton Linnehan10
	Kaitlyn MacBean10
2024	Kaitlyn MacBean16

	ASSISTS					
1994	Lauren Olmsted7					
1995	Liz Villamil11					
1996 Rachel Hoffman1						
1997	Rachel Hoffman8					
1998	Jeannine Verdrager11					
1999	Christie Welsh13					
2000	Stephanie Smith12					
2001	Christie Welsh18					
2002	Christie Welsh13					
2003	Heidi Drummond10					
2004	Tiffany Weimer12					
2005	Carmelina Moscato10					
2006	Sarah Dwyer6					
2007	Melissa Hayes6					
2008	Katie Schoepfer7					
	Danielle Toney7					
2009	Christine Nairn10					
2010	Christine Nairn6					
2011	Christine Nairn13					
2012	Christine Nairn12					
2013	Raquel Rodriguez9					
2014	Emily Hurd8					
2015	Mallory Weber11					
2016	Nickolette Driesse6					
2017	Charlotte Williams6					
2018	Charlotte Williams7					
2019	Frankie Tagliaferri11					
2020-21	Sam Coffey12					
2021	Sam Coffey8					
2022	Penelope Hocking11					
	Kate Wiesner11					
2023	Eva Alonso7					
2024	Jordan Fusco12					

	POINTS	
1994	Rachel Hoffman	36
1995	Rachel Hoffman	42
1996	Rachel Hoffman	33
1997	Rachel Hoffman	36
1998	Carole Dutchka	30
1999	Christie Welsh	67
2000	Christie Welsh	42
2001	Christie Welsh	68
2002	Christie Welsh	39
2003	Tiffany Weimer	5
2004	Tiffany Weimer	64
2005	Tiffany Weimer	69
2006	Aubrey Aden-Buie	28
2007	Katie Schoepfer	35
2008	Katie Schoepfer	29
2009	Katie Schoepfer	37
2010	Tani Costa	23
2011	Maya Hayes	70
2012	Christine Nairn	
2013	Maya Hayes	70
2014	Frannie Crouse	22
2014	Frannie Crouse Mallory Weber	
2014	Mallory Weber Megan Schafer	22 30
	Mallory Weber	22 30
2015	Mallory Weber Megan Schafer Frannie Crouse Laura Freigang	22 30 27
2015 2016	Mallory Weber Megan Schafer Frannie Crouse	22 30 27
2015 2016 2017	Mallory Weber Megan Schafer Frannie Crouse Laura Freigang	22 30 27 19
2015 2016 2017	Mallory Weber Megan Schafer Frannie Crouse Laura Freigang Kristin Schnurr	22 27 19 19
2015 2016 2017	Mallory Weber	22 27 19 19 19
2015 2016 2017 2018	Mallory Weber	22 30 19 19 19
2015 2016 2017 2018	Mallory Weber Megan Schafer Frannie Crouse Laura Freigang Kristin Schnurr Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello Ally Schlegel	22 30 19 19 19 19
2015 2016 2017 2018 2019 2020-21	Mallory Weber Megan Schafer Frannie Crouse Laura Freigang Kristin Schnurr Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri	22 27 19 19 19 19 29
2015 2016 2017 2018 2019 2020-21	Mallory Weber Megan Schafer Frannie Crouse Laura Freigang Kristin Schnurr Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri Sam Coffey	223019191919191929
2015 2016 2017 2018 2019 2020-21 2021	Mallory Weber Megan Schafer Frannie Crouse Laura Freigang Kristin Schnurr Frankie Tagliaferri Kerry Abello Ally Schlegel Frankie Tagliaferri Sam Coffey Ally Schlegel	22301919191919292424

	SAVES
1994	Robyn Van Praag109
1995	Dara Christante107
1996	Dara Christante87
1997	Dara Christante107
1998	Emily Oleksiuk132
1999	Emily Oleksiuk115
2000	Emily Oleksiuk89
2001	Emily Oleksiuk80
2002	Amanda Brown89
2003	Amanda Brown50
2004	Erin McLeod56
2005	Erin McLeod85
2006	Alyssa Naeher79
2007	Alyssa Naeher103
2008	Alyssa Naeher90
2009	Alyssa Naeher87
2010	Krissy Tribbett55
2011	Erin McNulty68
2012	Erin McNulty94
2013	Britt Eckerstrom94
2014	Britt Eckerstrom66
2015	Britt Eckerstrom68
2016	Amanda Dennis59
2017	Rose Chandler51
2018	Amanda Dennis69
2019	Amanda Dennis64
2020-21	Katherine Asman63
2021	Katherine Asman79
2022	Katherine Asman84
2023	Katherine Asman83
2024	Mackenzie Gress53

G	OALS-AGAINST AVERAGE
1994	Robyn Van Praag0.89
1995	Dara Christante1.38
1996	Robyn Van Praag0.87
1997	Tracy Frost1.07
1998	Emily Oleksiuk0.89
1999	Emily Oleksiuk0.93
2000	Emily Oleksiuk0.40
2001	Emily Oleksiuk0.74
2002	Amanda Brown1.13
2003	Amanda Brown0.96
2004	Erin McLeod0.43
2005	Erin McLeod0.82
2006	Alyssa Naeher0.80
2007	Alyssa Naeher0.62
2008	Alyssa Naeher1.1
2009	Alyssa Naeher1.04
2010	Krissy Tribbett1.18
2011	Erin McNulty0.97
2012	Erin McNulty1.04
2013	Britt Eckerstrom1.33
2014	Britt Eckerstrom0.5
2015	Britt Eckerstrom0.46
2016	Amanda Dennis0.92
2017	Rose Chandler0.79
2018	Amanda Dennis0.53
2019	Amanda Dennis1.02
2020-21	Katherine Asman0.88
2021	Katherine Asman1.44
2022	Katherine Asman0.98

GK must have played more than 50% of total minutes.

Katherine Asman......0.64

Mackenzie Gress.....1.11

2023

2024

TEAM GOALS FOR - AGAINST
199445-17
1995
1996
1997
1998
1999
2000
200183-23
200258-27
2003
200457-1
200578-20
200648-25
200744-15
200840-25
200946-22
201041-26
201170-24
201276-28
201360-30
201454-18
201564-14
201637-20
201744-19
201844-13
201951-27
2020-2143-14
202140-29
202248-22
202353-15
2024

BOLD indicates season record.



1994

14-4-1, 5-2 Big Ten (T-2nd)				
	Head Coach: Patrick Farmer			
S	3	at #23 James Madison	1-4	L
S	9	CORNELL	(OT) 1-2	L
S	11	at Towson	4-1	W
S	14	at Lafayette	2-0	W
S	18	INDIANA*	2-1	W
S	21	VILLANOVA	1-0	W
S	23	at Rutgers	(OT) 3-2	W
S	27	BUCKNELL	2-0	W
0	1	at Buffalo	4-0	W
0	7	at #8 Wisconsin*	3-0	W
0	9	at Minnesota*	(OT) 3-2	W
0	14	at Ohio State*	0-2	L
0	16	MICHIGAN*	1-0	W
0	19	ST. BONAVENTURE	6-0	W
0	23	at Michigan State*	0-2	L
0	25	SIENA	5-0	W
0	28	NORTHWESTERN*	1-0	W
0	30	at Seton Hall	5-0	W
Ν	3	vs. Michigan (1)	(OT) 1-1	Т
(M	lichi	gan advanced on penalt	y kicks, 3-1)	

1995

1) Big Ten Tournament, Madison, Wis.

15-7-1, 4-2-1 Big Ten (3rd) NCAA Tournament - First Round

	Head Coach: Patrick Farmer				
S	2	JAMES MADISON	(OT) 4-2	W	
S	4	DELAWARE	5-3	W	
S	8	at Cornell (1)	2-0	W	
S	10	vs. Colgate (1)	2-1	W	
S	17	OHIO STATE*	2-0	W	
S	20	at Villanova	1-3	L	
S	22	at Indiana*	2-0	W	
S	24	at Northwestern*	(OT) 4-3	W	
S	27	at Bucknell	3-1	W	
S	29	BUFFALO	7-0	W	
0	1	#17 MINNESOTA*	0-2	L	
0	6	at Washington (2)	0-5	L	
0	8	vs. #2 Portland (2)	0-3	L	
0	13	at Michigan State*	0-2	L	
0	15	at Michigan*	2-0	W	
0	18	DUQUESNE	7-0	W	
0	22	#15 WISCONSIN*	(OT) 3-3	Т	
0	25	#25 RUTGERS	3-1	W	
0	27	at St. Bonaventure	5-0	W	
0	29	SETON HALL	3-0	W	
Ν	3	vs. Michigan State (3)	1-0	W	
Ν	4	vs. #15 Wisconsin (3)	O-1	L	
Ν	11	JAMES MADISON (4)	1-2	L	
1)	Corr	nell Classic, Ithaca, N.Y.			

2) Husky Classic, Seattle, Wash.

3) Big Ten Tournament, Bloomington, Ind.

4) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.

1996 15-5-2, 5-1-1 Big Ten (2nd) NCAA Tournament - Second Round

Head Coach: Patrick Farmer				
S	1	at #24 James Madison	2-1	W
S	8	at Delaware	(OT) 2-2	T
S	13	PITTSBURGH	8-0	W
S	15	at Seton Hall	5-0	W
S	18	VILLANOVA	4-0	W
S	22	#10 MINNESOTA*	(OT) 3-2	W
S	27	at #18 Wisconsin*	(OT) 1-1	Т
S	29	at Northwestern*	0-4	L
0	2	at Siena	2-0	W
0	4	at #14 George Mason (1	(OT) 2-1	W
0	6	vs. #4 Maryland (1)	1-3	L
0	11	at Michigan*	1-0	W
0	13	at Michigan State*	2-1	W
0	18	OHIO STATE*	2-1	W
0	21	INDIANA*	(OT) 4-3	W
0	22	BUCKNELL	2-0	W
0	25	at Rutgers	2-3	L
0	30	CORNELL	(OT) 3-2	W
Ν	3	at Duquesne	2-0	W
Ν	8	vs. Indiana (2)	O-1	L
Ν	17	at #19 George Mason (3	3) 2-0	W
Ν	24	at #6 Santa Clara (4)	1-3	L
1)	1) George Mason Invitational, Fairfax, Va.			
2)	2) Big Ten Tournament, Columbus, Ohio			
3)	3) NCAA Tournament, Fairfax, Va.			
4)	4) NCAA Tournament, Santa Clara, Calif.			

1997

15-7-1, 6-2-1 Big Ten (3rd) NCAA Tournament - First Round Head Coach: Patrick Farmer A 31 #13 JAMES MADISON 2-1 W S 5 #11 VIRGINIA 2-5 L S 7 SETON HALL 1-0 W S 12 DELAWARE 6-1 W S 14 at Villanova 1-2 L S 19 WISCONSIN* 2-1 W S 21 NORTHWESTERN* 2-0 W S 26 at lowa* 2-0 W S 28 ILLINOIS* 2-1 W S 30 at Cornell 2-0 W O 3 MICHIGAN STATE* 3-2 W O 5 #11 MICHIGAN* (2OT) O-O Т O 10 at Ohio State* 1-2 L O 12 at Indiana* 2-1 W O 17 at #11 Minnesota* (OT) 3-4 O 19 at Pittsburgh 2-1 W O 21 RUTGERS 1-0 W O 26 #12 GEORGE MASON (20T) 4-3 W O 29 at Bucknell 6-0 W O 31 at #18 Maryland 1-3 L N 7 vs. Wisconsin (1) 3-1 W N 8 vs. #14 Michigan (1) 1-3 L N 16 #7 WILLIAM & MARY (2)(20T) 2-3 L

1) Big Ten Tournament, Minneapolis, Minn. 2) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.

1998 21-4-1, 7-1-1 Big Ten (1st)

Big Ten Champions				
	Big Ten Tournament Champions			
	NCAA Tournament - Quarterfinals			
		Head Coach: Patrick	Farmer	
S	1	PITTSBURGH	5-1	W
S	4	#18 MARYLAND	3-0	W
S	8	at #6 Virginia	(20T) 2-1	W
S	13	at #19 Harvard	2-1	W
S	18	INDIANA*	2-1	W
S	20	at Illinois*	3-2	W
S	22	CORNELL	2-0	W
S	25	at Michigan*	(20T) 1-1	Т
S	27	at Michigan State*	1-0	W
0	2	OHIO STATE*	1-0	W
0	4	at Seton Hall	3-1	W
0	9	MINNESOTA*	(OT) 3-2	W
0	11	IOWA*	3-0	W
0	16	at Northwestern*	O-1	L
0	18	at #20 Wisconsin*	4-2	W
0	21	at Rutgers	(OT) 2-1	W
0	25	at James Madison	O-1	L
0	27	BUCKNELL	3-0	W
0	30	at #2 Lynn Univ. (Div. II)	2-0	W
Ν	1	at #4 Florida	1-3	L
Ν	6	ILLINOIS (1)	1-0	W
Ν	7	MICHIGAN (1)	3-1	W
Ν	8	OHIO STATE (1)	2-0	W
Ν	15	INDIANA (2)	2-1	W
Ν	21	CLEMSON (2)	1-0	W
Ν	29	at #2 Florida (3)	1-3	L
1) [1) Big Ten Tournament, University Park, Pa.			
2) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.				

3) NCAA Tournament, Gainesville, Fla.

21-4-1, 9-0-1 Big Ten (1st) Big Ten Champions NCAA Women's College Cup

		NCAA WOMEN'S COIL	ege Cup	
		Head Coach: Patrick	(Farmer	
Α	29	SETON HALL	3-0	W
S	5	JAMES MADISON	4-2	W
S	10	vs. #20 Duke (1)	1-2	L
S	12	at #1 North Carolina (1)	3-2	W
S	17	#4 FLORIDA	(OT) O-1	L
S	19	MICHIGAN*	(20T) O-O	Т
S	21	at Cornell	1-0	W
S	24	at Purdue*	5-0	W
S	26	at Indiana*	2-1	W
0	1	WISCONSIN*	2-0	W
0	3	MINNESOTA*	4-0	W
0	8	at Iowa*	(OT) 3-2	W
0	10	at Illinois*	4-1	W
0	15	NORTHWESTERN*	4-1	W
0	17	MICHIGAN STATE*	3-0	W
0	22	at Ohio State*	5-0	W
0	24	at George Mason	3-2	W
0	29	#12 VIRGINIA	4-1	W
0	31	at Pittsburgh	7-1	W
Ν	5	vs. Wisconsin (2)	3-0	W
Ν	6	vs. Minnesota (2)	2-1	W
Ν	7	vs. Michigan (2)	2-4	L
Ν	14	#25 MARYLAND (3)	3-2	W
Ν	21	#19 SMU (3)	5-0	W
Ν	27	HARTFORD (3)	2-0	W
D	3	vs. #2 North Carolina ((4) 0-2	L
1)	Nike	/Carolina Classic, Chap	el Hill, N.C.	
2)	Big	Ten Tournament, Bloor	mington, Ind.	
3)	NCA	AA Tournament, Univers	sity Park, Pa.	
45	4) NCAA College Cup Sporton Stadium San			

4) NCAA College Cup, Spartan Stadium, San Jose, Calif.



2000

22-3-1, 10-0-0 Big Ten (1st) Big Ten Champions Big Ten Tournament Champions NCAA Tournament - Quarterfinals

Head Coach: Patrick Farmer			
A 27 GEORGE MASON	3-0	W	
A 29 at #23 Maryland	1-3	L	
S 1 PITTSBURGH	6-0	W	
S 3 at #9 Connecticut	(2OT) 1-1	Т	
S 8 vs. Loyola Maryland ((1) 3-0	W	
S 10 at James Madison (1)	5-0	W	
S 15 vs. #1 North Carolina	(2) 0-1	L	
S 17 vs. #8 Texas A&M (2)	2-1	W	
S 19 CORNELL	3-0	W	
S 22 INDIANA*	4-0	W	
S 24 PURDUE*	2-1	W	
S 29 at Minnesota*	2-0	W	
O 1 at Wisconsin*	1-0	W	
O 6 ILLINOIS*	3-0	W	
O 8 IOWA*	3-1	W	
O 13 at Michigan*	2-1	W	
O 15 at Northwestern*	1-0	W	
O 20 OHIO STATE*	1-0	W	
O 22 #19 HARVARD	1-0	W	
O 27 at Michigan State*	1-0	W	
N 2 vs. Minnesota (3)	1-0	W	
N 3 at Illinois (3)	(3OT) 2-1	W	
N 5 vs. Michigan (3)	(3OT) 1-O	W	
N 12 ILLINOIS (4)	(OT) 1-O	W	
N 17 DARTMOUTH (4)	4-0	W	
N 25 #12 PORTLAND (4)	(OT) O-1	L	
1) JMU/Sheraton Invite, Harrisonburg, Va.			
2) adidas College Classic, Spring, Texas			
3) Big Ten Tournament, Champaign, III.			

2001

4) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.

21-4-1, 8-1-1 Big Ten (1st) Big Ten Champions Big Ten Tournament Champions NCAA Tournament - Quarterfinals

Head Coach: Paula Wilkins					
۸ 01					
		1-2	L W		
S 2	vs. #10 Connecticut (1)				
S 7	vs. Duke (2)	5-1	W		
S 9	at #1 North Carolina (2)		L		
S 17		4-1	W		
	MINNESOTA*	4-0	W		
	BUCKNELL	9-2	W		
	at Purdue*	(2OT) 1-1	Т		
S 30	at Indiana*	4-1	W		
0 5	MICHIGAN STATE*	4-0	W		
0 7	MICHIGAN*	6-2	W		
0 12	at Iowa*	3-1	W		
0 14	at Illinois*	3-1	W		
0 19	WISCONSIN*	2-0	W		
0 21	NORTHWESTERN*	1-0	W		
0 23	SAINT FRANCIS	5-0	W		
0 26	at Ohio State*	1-2	L		
0 28	at Pittsburgh	6-2	W		
N 4	at George Mason	6-0	W		
N 8	vs. Northwestern (3)	3-0	W		
N 9	vs. Ohio State (3)	2-0	W		
N 11	vs. Illinois (3)	(OT) 2-1	W		
N 16	BUCKNELL (4)	3-1	W		
N 18	VILLANOVA (4)	3-0	W		
N 24	at #13 Connecticut (5)	2-0	W		
N 30	at #1 North Carolina (6)	1-2	L		
1) Kev	Bank Classic, South Ben	d. Ind.			
,	2) Nike Carolina Classic, Chapel Hill, N.C.				
	Ten Tournament, West L		d.		
	4) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.				
.,	3, 112, 2, 112, 2, 112, 2, 112, 2, 2, 112, 2, 2, 2, 2, 2, 2, 2, 2, 2, 2, 2, 2, 2				

2002

19-4-1, 9-1-0 Big Ten (1st) Big Ten Champions NCAA Women's College Cup Head Coach: Paula Wilkins

S	1	PITTSBURGH	7-2	W
S	6	vs. USC (1)	(2OT) O-1	L
S	8	at #2 UCLA (1)	(20T) 1-0	W
S	13	at Boston College (2)	(2OT) 2-2	Т
S	15	at #23 Harvard (2)	2-1	W
S	20	at Northwestern*	3-1	W
S	22	at James Madison	4-2	W
S	27	INDIANA*	3-0	W
S	29	#19 PURDUE*	1-0	W
0	4	at #13 Michigan*	0-4	L
0	6	at Michigan State*	3-0	W
0	8	MARYLAND	1-0	W
0	11	ILLINOIS*	4-0	W
0	13	IOWA*	4-2	W
0	18	at Minnesota*	2-1	W
0	20	at Wisconsin*	3-1	W
0	25	OHIO STATE*	4-2	W
0	27	RUTGERS	2-0	W
Ν	7	vs. Illinois (3)	3-4	L
Ν	15	vs. Princeton (4)	2-0	W
Ν	17	at #17 Maryland (4)	2-1	W
Ν	24	#23 VIRGINIA (5)	3-0	W
Ν	30	at #7 Connecticut (6)	2-1	W
D	6	vs. #9 Portland (7)	0-2	L
1) (UCL	A Women's Cup, Los Ar	ngeles, Calif.	
2)	Har	vard Tournament Camb	oridae Mass	

- 2) Harvard Tournament, Cambridge, Mass.
- 3) Big Ten Tournament, East Lansing, Mich.
- 4) NCAA Tournament, College Park, Md.
- 5) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.
- 6) NCAA Tournament, Storrs, Conn.
- 7) NCAA College Cup, Austin, Texas

2003

19-3-3, 9-1-0 Big Ten (1st) Big Ten Champions NCAA Tournament - Quarterfinals

		110/01/04/11/04/10/10	e aran con in iana	•
	Head Coach: Paula Wilkins			
Α	29	at #21 Florida	1-2	L
Α	31	at #15 Florida State	2-1	W
S	5	HARVARD	2-1	W
S	7	at #24 Maryland	3-0	W
S	12	vs. #22 USC (1)	3-2	W
S	14	vs. #2 Santa Clara (1)	2-2	Т
S	17	BUCKNELL	6-0	W
S	19	at Rutgers	0-0	Т
S	21	IOWA*	4-0	W
S	23	JAMES MADISON	4-1	W
S	26	at Purdue*	1-3	L
S	28	at Indiana*	2-1	W
0	3	MICHIGAN STATE*	2-0	W
0	5	MICHIGAN*	2-0	W
0	10	at Northwestern*	4-2	W
0	12	at #25 Illinois*	2-0	W
0	17	MINNESOTA*	8-1	W
0	19	WISCONSIN*	5-0	W
0	24	at #21 Ohio State*	1-0	W
0	26	at #8 West Virginia	4-1	W
Ν	6	at Wisconsin (2)	(20T) O-O	Т
	(Wi	sconsin advanced on p	enalty kicks,	4-3)
Ν	14	NAVY (3)	5-1	W
Ν	16	RUTGERS (3)	3-1	W
Ν	22	#23 TEXAS A&M (3)	3-0	W
Ν	28	at #2 UCLA (4)	0-4	L
1) '	√irgi	nia Nike Soccer Classic	, Charlottesv	ille, Va.

- 2) Big Ten Tournament, Madison, Wisc.
- 3) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.
- 4) NCAA Tournament, Los Angeles, Calif.

2004

19-3-1, 10-0-0 Big Ten (1st) Big Ten Champions

NCAA Tournament - Second Round Head Coach: Paula Wilkins

A 27	at Washington (1)	1-2	L
A 29	vs. #6 Portland (1)	2-1	W
S 3	at #8 Connecticut (2)	2-1	W
S 5	vs. Harvard (2)	1-0	W
S 14	BUCKNELL	5-0	W
S 17	at #16 Wisconsin*	4-0	W
S 19	at James Madison	0-0	T
S 24	INDIANA*	1-0	W
S 26	PURDUE*	3-1	W
0 1	at #13 Michigan*	1-0	W
0 3	at Michigan State*	3-0	W
0 8	#23 ILLINOIS*	2-0	W
0 10	NORTHWESTERN*	1-0	W
0 15	at Iowa*	8-0	W
0 17	at Minnesota*	2-0	W
0 22	#16 OHIO STATE*	3-0	W
0 27	#19 MARYLAND	6-0	W
0 29	NAVY	1-0	W
N 4	vs. Indiana (3)	2-0	W
N 5	vs. #18 Illinois (3)	3-2	W
N 7	at #13 Ohio State (3)	0-2	L
N 12	BINGHAMTON (4)	6-1	W
N 14	MARYLAND (4)	O-1	L

- 1) Husky Invitational Tournament, Seattle, Wash.
- 2) UConn Adidas Classic, Storrs, Conn.
- 3) Big Ten Tournament, Columbus, Ohio
- 4) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.

2005

23-0-2, 10-0-0 Big Ten (1st) Big Ten Champions NCAA Women's College Cup Head Coach: Paula Wilkins

		ricad ocaciii adid		
Α	26	#20 WASHINGTON (1)	3-2	W
Α	28	#9 CONNECTICUT (1)	2-1	W
S	1	LOYOLA (Md.)	5-0	W
S	4	#4 VIRGINIA	5-2	W
S	9	at #3 UCLA (2)	(OT) 1-O	W
S	11	vs. USC (2	3-1	W
S	16	at Maryland	3-0	W
S	18	JAMES MADISON	2-0	W
S	23	INDIANA*	2-0	W
S	25	PURDUE*	(OT) 3-2	W
S	30	at Northwestern*	2-1	W
0	2	at Wisconsin*	(OT) 2-1	W
0	7	ILLINOIS*	3-1	W
0	9	IOWA*	8-0	W
0	14	at Ohio State*	1-0	W
0	21	at Michigan*	4-2	W
0	23	at Michigan State*	3-0	W
0	28	at Minnesota*	(20T)1-0	W
0	30	NAVY	5-0	W
Ν	3	at Michigan (3)	(20T) 3-3	Т
	(Mi	chigan advanced on per	nalty kicks, 4	-2)
Ν	11	BUCKNELL (4)	6-0	W
Ν	13	#21 WEST VIRGINIA (4)	5-2	W
Ν	19	#9 TEXAS A&M (4)	4-1	W
Ν	25	#8 SANTA CLARA (4)	2-1	W
D	2	vs. #1 Portland (5) (20T) 0-0	Т
	(Po	rtland advanced on per	alty kicks, 4-	3)
1)	Penr	n State Soccer Classic, U	niversity Park	, Pa.
2)	UCL	_A Women's Cup, Los Ar	ngeles, Calif.	

3) Big Ten Tournament, Ann Arbor, Mich. 4) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa. 5) NCAA College Cup, College Station, Texas



5) NCAA Tournament, Storrs, Conn. 6) NCAA Tournament, Chapel Hill, N.C.



2006

18-5-3, 8-1-1 Big Ten (1st) Big Ten Champions

Big Ten Tournament Champions NCAA Tournament - Quarterfinals Head Coach: Paula Wilkins

Α	25	#2 UCLA (1)	3-1	W
Α	27	#14 TENNESSEE (1)	(2OT) 1-1	Т
S	1	at Texas	1-2	L
S	3	at Texas A&M	(2OT) 1-1	Т
S	8	#17 WEST VIRGINIA	1-2	L
S	10	BUCKNELL	1-0	W
S	15	at Harvard (2)	(20T) 3-2	W
S	17	vs. Northeastern (2)	2-0	W
S	22	MICHIGAN STATE*	(20T) 3-2	W
S	24	MICHIGAN*	4-1	W
S	29	at Iowa*	3-0	W
0	1	at #15 Illinois*	2-3	L
0	6	at Purdue*	2-0	W
0	8	at Indiana*	(20T) O-O	Т
0	13	MINNESOTA*	1-0	W
0	15	OHIO STATE *	1-0	W
0	20	WISCONSIN*	3-0	W
0	22	NORTHWESTERN*	2-1	W
0	26	at Navy	O-1	L
Ν	2	NORTHWESTERN (3)	3-2	W
Ν	3	MICHIGAN (3)	2-0	W
Ν	5	#17 ILLINOIS (3)	3-1	W
Ν	10	NIAGARA (4)	3-1	W
Ν	12	VILLANOVA (4)	2-0	W
Ν	17	#13 BOSTON COLLEG	SE (4) 1-0	W
Ν	24	at #1 Notre Dame (5)	0-4	L
1) Penn State Soccer Classic, University Park, Pa				
2) Boston Classic, Cambridge, Mass.				

- 3) Big Ten Tournament, University Park, Pa.
- 4) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.
- 5) NCAA Tournament, South Bend, Ind.

2007

18-4-2, 9-1-0 Big Ten (1st) Big Ten Champions

NCAA Tournament - Third Round

Head Coach: Erica Dambach					
Α	31	at #20 Tennessee (1)	1-2	L	
S	2	vs. UCF (1)	1-0	W	
S	6	at #17 Connecticut	1-0	W	
S	9	at #18 West Virginia	O-1	L	
S	14	JAMES MADISON (2)	1-0	W	
S	16	#5 TEXAS A&M (2)	(2OT) 1-1	Т	
S	19	at Bucknell	5-1	W	
S	23	at #21 Notre Dame	2-1	W	
S	26	COLGATE	5-0	W	
S	30	ILLINOIS*	2-1	W	
0	5	at Wisconsin*	2-0	W	
0	7	at Northwestern*	3-1	W	
0	12	MICHIGAN STATE*	2-0	W	
0	14	MICHIGAN*	2-0	W	
0	19	at Iowa*	1-0	W	
0	21	at Minnesota*	(20T) O-1	L	
0	26	#4 PURDUE*	1-0	W	
0	28	INDIANA*	2-1	W	
Ν	2	at Ohio State*	1-0	W	
Ν	8	vs. Iowa (3)	3-1	W	
Ν	9	vs. Ohio State (3)	(2OT) 2-2	Т	
	(Oh	io State advanced on pe	enalty kicks, 5	-4)	
Ν	16	MONMOUTH (4)	4-0	W	
Ν	19	HOFSTRA (4)	(OT) 2-1	W	
Ν	24	#12 WEST VIRGINIA (4) O-1	L	
1) [First	Tennessee Lady Vol Clas	sic, Knoxville, 7	enn.	
2)	2) Penn State Invitational, University Park, Pa.				

3) Big Ten Tournament, Minneapolis, Minn. 4) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.

2008

16-8-0, 8-2-0 Big Ten (T-1st) Big Ten Champions

Big Ten Tournament Champions NCAA Tournament - First Round Head Coach: Erica Dambach

Α	23	at William & Mary	3-1	W	
Α	29	#4 FLORIDA STATE (1)	1-4	L	
Α	31	HOFSTRA (1)	4-1	W	
S	5	at Rutgers	(20T) 1-0	W	
S	7	BUCKNELL	4-2	W	
S	12	vs. Brown (2)	(OT) O-1	L	
S	14	at #25 Connecticut (2)	2-0	W	
S	18	at James Madison	O-1	L	
S	21	#1 NOTRE DAME	1-3	L	
S	26	at Indiana*	1-0	W	
S	28	#4 PORTLAND	1-4	L	
0	3	NORTHWESTERN	1-0	W	
0	5	WISCONSIN	3-0	W	
0	10	at Michigan	4-0	W	
0	12	at Michigan State	1-3	L	
0	17	#23 MINNESOTA	2-0	W	
0	19	IOWA	(OT) 1-O	W	
0	24	at Illinois	2-0	W	
0	26	at Purdue	2-0	W	
0	31	OHIO STATE	O-1	L	
Ν	6	at Iowa (3)	2-1	W	
Ν	7	vs. Michigan State (3)	1-0	W	
Ν	9	vs. #21 Minnesota (3)	2-1	W	
Ν	14	at Rutgers (4)	(20T) 1-2	L	
1)	1) Penn State Invitational, University Park, Pa.				
2) UConn Classic, Storrs, Conn.					

3) Big Ten Tournament, Iowa City, Iowa 4) NCAA Tournament, Piscataway, N.J.

2009

13-6-2, 8-1-1 Big Ten (1st) Big Ten Champions

NCAA Tournament - Second Round Head Coach: Erica Dambach

А	21	#9 VIRGINIA	1	1-0	W
Α	29	#14 WEST VIRGINIA (1)	1-2	L
Α	31	CONNECTICUT (1)	3	3-2	W
S	4	at #5 Florida State		1-2	L
S	6	RUTGERS	(0-1	L
S	11	vs. #11 Wake Forest (2	2) (0-1	L
S	13	vs. Boston University	(2) 3	B-O	W
S	20	JAMES MADISON	2	2-0	W
S	23	at Bucknell	(20T) C	0-0	Т
S	27	at Michigan State*	(OT) 2	2-3	L
0	4	#15 OHIO STATE*		2-1	W
0	9	NORTHWESTERN*	2	2-0	W
0	11	IOWA*	4	I-O	W
0	16	at Minnesota*	1	1-0	W
0	18	at Wisconsin*	(20T) 3	3-3	Т
0	25	ILLINOIS*	6	6-0	W
0	29	at #23 Indiana*		2-1	W
Ν	1	#22 PURDUE*	4	I-O	W
Ν	8	at Michigan*	2	2-0	W
Ν	13	COLGATE (3)	5	5-0	W
Ν	15	VIRGINIA (3)	2	2-6	L
1)	Peni	n State Invitational, Un	iversity I	Park, Pa	э.
2)	0)				

- 2) UConn Classic, Storrs, Conn.
- 3) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.

2010

11-9-1, 8-2-0 Big Ten (T-1st) Big Ten Champions

NCAA Tournament - Second Round Head Coach: Erica Dambach

A 20	at #24 West Virginia	(OT) 2-1	W		
A 27	#15 VIRGINIA (1)	(2OT) 1-1	Т		
A 29	WILLIAM & MARY (1)	1-2	L		
S 3	at Yale	O-1	L		
S 5	at Connecticut	(OT) 1-2	L		
S 10	vs. Washington (2)	1-2	L		
S 12	at #4 Portland (2)	2-4	L		
S 15	BUCKNELL	5-1	W		
S 19	DARTMOUTH	O-1	L		
S 26	MICHIGAN STATE*	1-0	W		
0 3	at Ohio State*	(OT) O-1	L		
0 8	at Northwestern*	2-1	W		
0 10	at Iowa*	3-0	W		
0 15	#15 MINNESOTA*	2-1	W		
0 17	WISCONSIN*	2-3	L		
0 24	at #13 Illinois*	2-0	W		
0 28	INDIANA*	6-1	W		
0 31	at Purdue*	6-1	W		
N 7	MICHIGAN*	(20T) 1-0	W		
N 12	vs. Penn (3)	1-0	W		
N 14	at #14 West Virginia (3) 1-2	L		
1) Penn State Invitational, University Park, Pa.					

- 2) Nike Portland Invitational, Portland, Ore.
- 3) NCAA Tournament, Morgantown, W.Va.

2011

21-5-0, 10-1-0 Big Ten (1st) Big Ten Champions

NCAA Tournament - Third Round Head Coach: Erica Dambach

Α	19	at #2 Stanford	0-4	L		
Α	21	vs. Nevada (1)	4-0	W		
Α	26	#17 WEST VIRGINIA (2)	5-0	W		
Α	28	RICHMOND (2)	3-0	W		
S	2	vs. NC State (3)	3-1	W		
S	4	at Pittsburgh (3)	3-0	W		
S	9	vs. UCF (4)	(20T) 1-2	L		
S	11	at #7 Virginia (4)	3-2	W		
S	17	at Wisconsin*	O-1	L		
S	20	at Bucknell	4-0	W		
S	23	NORTHWESTERN*	4-0	W		
S	25	#22 ILLINOIS*	1-0	W		
S	29	OHIO STATE*	3-1	W		
0	2	at Minnesota*	1-0	W		
0	9	at Indiana*	3-0	W		
0	14	NEBRASKA*	5-4	W		
0	16	IOWA*	4-0	W		
0	21	at Michigan State*	3-1	W		
0	23	at Michigan*	4-0	W		
0	28	PURDUE*	2-0	W		
Ν	2	at Northwestern (5)	3-0	W		
Ν	4	vs. Minnesota (5)	3-1	W		
Ν	6	vs. #18 Illinois (5)	(OT) 1-2	L		
Ν	11	ARMY (6)	1-0	W		
Ν	18	vs. #12 Marquette (7)	4-1	W		
Ν	20	at #6 Wake Forest (7)	2-4	L		
1)	1) at Saratoga Calif					

- 1) at Saratoga, Calif.
- 2) Penn State Invitational, University Park, Pa.
- 3) Pitt Soccer Classic, Pittsburgh, Pa.
- 4) Nike Virginia Classic, Charlottesville, Va.
- 5) Big Ten Tournament, Evanston, III.
- 6) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.
- 7) NCAA Tournament, Winston-Salem, N.C.



2012

21-4-2, 10-0-1 Big Ten (1st) Big Ten Champions

NCAA Women's College Cup Finalists Head Coach: Erica Dambach

	ricad Coderi. Erica Barribaeri					
Α	17	at #7 Virginia	3-1	W		
Α	19	ST. JOHN'S	5-0	W		
Α	24	#1 STANFORD	2-3	L		
Α	26	CENTRAL MICHIGAN	5-0	W		
Α	31	at West Virginia (OT)	2-1	W		
S	2	vs. Pittsburgh (1)	3-0	W		
S	8	at BYU	1-3	L		
S	16	#13 WISCONSIN*	2-1	W		
S	21	at Northwestern*	4-1	W		
S	23	at Illinois*	4-0	W		
S	27	at Ohio State*	3-0	W		
S	30	MINNESOTA*	4-3	W		
0	2	BUCKNELL*	3-1	W		
0	7	INDIANA*	5-2	W		
0	12	at Nebraska*	4-0	W		
0	14	at Iowa*	2-1	W		
0	19	MICHIGAN STATE*	5-1	W		
0	21	#17 MICHIGAN*	1-1	Т		
0	26	at Purdue*	2-0	W		
0	31	vs. lowa (2)	2-0	W		
Ν	2	vs. Illinois (2)	O-1	L		
Ν	10	LIU (3)	4-0	W		
Ν	16	BOSTON COLLEGE (3)	5-2	W		
Ν	18	MICHIGAN (3) (20T) 1-1	Т		
	(Pe	nn State advanced on penalty	kicks, 3-	2)		
Ν	23	#19 DUKE (3)	1-0	W		
Ν	30	vs. #7 Florida State (4) (OT)	2-1	W		
D	2	vs. #13 North Carolina (4)	1-4	L		
1)	at M	organtown, W.Va.				
2)	2) Big Ten Tournament, Bloomington, Ind.					

2013

3) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa. 4) NCAA College Cup, San Diego, Calif.

> 15-7-1, 7-4-0 Big Ten (3rd) NCAA Tournament - Second Round

	NCAA Tournament - Second Round					
		Head Coach: Erica D	Dambach			
Α	23	WEST VIRGINIA (1)	(2OT) 2-2	Т		
Α	25	HOFSTRA (1)	2-1	W		
Α	30	at #6 Virginia	1-5	L		
S	1	LA SALLE	5-1	W		
S	6	BOSTON UNIVERSIT	ΓY 1-O	W		
S	10	at Bucknell	6-0	W		
S	13	at Oklahoma State	4-2	W		
S	15	at Tulsa	3-2	W		
S	20	NORTHWESTERN*	(2OT) 3-2	W		
S	26	PURDUE*	6-1	W		
S	29	INDIANA*	4-1	W		
0	4	at #18 Wisconsin*	2-1	W		
0	6	at Minnesota*	O-1	L		
0	13	#19 MICHIGAN*	O-1	L		
0	17	OHIO STATE*	4-2	W		
0	20	ILLINOIS *	5-0	W		
0	25	at Iowa *	2-3	L		
0	27	at #21 Nebraska *	(20T) 2-3	L		
Ν	1	at Michigan State *	3-0	W		
Ν	6	vs. Wisconsin (2)	2-0	W		
Ν	8	vs. Iowa (2)	O-1	L		
Ν	15	MONMOUTH (3)	3-0	W		
Ν	22	vs. Wake Forest (4)	O-1	L		
1)	1) Penn State Invitational, University Park, Pa.					
2)	2) Big Ten Tournament, Champaign, III.					

3) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa. 4) NCAA Tournament, Charlottesville, Va.

2014

20-4-0, 12-1-0 Big Ten (1st) Big Ten Champions

NCAA Tournament - Quarterfinals Head Coach: Erica Dambach A 22 #12 WEST VIRGINIA (1) 3-1 SYRACUSE (1)

W

Α 24 2-0 W A 29 CONNECTICUT 3-1 W S 5 vs. #14 North Carolina (2)(OT) O-1 L S at #22 Duke (2) 4-3 W S 12 at Purdue* 1-0 W S 14 at Indiana* 3-0 S 19 OHIO STATE* W 5-1 S 23 BUCKNELL 7-0 W S 26 NORTHWESTERN* 4-1 W S 28 #19 ILLINOIS* 2-1 \٨/ 0 3 at Minnesota* 1-0 W 0 5 at #13 Wisconsin* 2-0 W 0 11 #20 RUTGERS* 0-1 L 0 1-0 W 16 at #24 Michigan* 0 19 at Michigan State* 2-1 W 0 24 **NEBRASKA*** 3-1 0 26 W IOWA* 2-1 0 30 MARYLAND* 1-0 W Ν 5 vs. Northwestern (3) 0-1 L Ν 14 BUFFALO (4) 4-1 W Ν 21 CONNECTICUT (4) 1-0 N 23 VIRGINIA TECH (4) 2-1 W

1) Penn State Invitational, University Park, Pa. 2) Duke Nike Classic, Durham, N.C.

1-2

3) Big Ten Tournament, West Lafayette, Ind.

at #5 Texas A&M (5)

N 29

4) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.

5) NCAA Tournament, College Station, Texas

2015

22-3-2, 8-2-1 Big Ten (T-1st) Big Ten Champions

Big Ten Tournament Champions NCAA Champions

Head Coach: Erica Dambach					
,	Д	21	HOFSTRA (1)	2-1	W
,	Д	23	LOYOLA MARYMOUNT (1)	4-2	W
,	Д	28	#21 DUKE (20T)	0-0	Т
,	Д	30	ARKANSAS	4-2	W
	S	4	at #12 West Virginia	0-1	L
:	S	11	at #2 Stanford	2-0	W
:	S	13	at Santa Clara	1-0	W
	S	17	WISCONSIN*	4-0	W
	S	20	MINNESOTA*	0-1	L
:	S	25	at Nebraska*	1-1	Т
:	S	27	at Iowa*	5-1	W
(\circ	4	at #24 Northwestern*	3-0	W
(\circ	8	MARYLAND*	1-0	W
(\circ	11	INDIANA*	4-0	W
(\circ	15	at Purdue*	2-1	W
(\circ	18	at #25 Rutgers*	O-1	L
(\circ	24	at Ohio State*	2-1	W
(\circ	28	MICHIGAN*	3-1	W
-	Ν	1	ILLINOIS (2)	3-1	W
	Ν	6	MICHIGAN (2)	1-0	W
-	Ν	8	#7 RUTGERS (2)	2-0	W
-	Ν	13	UALBANY (3)	5-0	W
-	Ν	20	BOSTON UNIVERSITY (3)	6-0	W
-	Ν	22	OHIO STATE (3)	4-0	W
-	Ν	28	#4 WEST VIRGINIA (3)	2-0	W
-	D	4	vs. #9 Rutgers (4)	2-0	W
-	D	6	vs. #20 Duke (4)	1-0	W
•	1)	Penr	n State Invitational, Universit	y Park	k, Pa.

2) Big Ten Tournament, University Park, Pa.

3) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.

4) College Cup, Cary, N.C.

2016

12-5-4, 7-1-3 Big Ten (T-1st) Big Ten Champions

NCAA Tournament - Second Round Head Coach: Erica Dambach Α 19 #6 WEST VIRGINIA (1) (20T) 1-1 Α 21 HOFSTRA (1) 3-1 W 2-3 A 26 #14 BYU L S 2 at #11 UCLA (OT) O-1 L S 4 at Long Beach State 2-1 W S 9 SAN DIEGO STATE 3-0 W S 11 LA SALLE 2-0 W S at #10 Minnesota* (2OT) 1-1 Т 16 S 18 at Wisconsin* 1-0 W S 23 IOWA* 2-0 W S 25 NEBRASKA* 2-1 ۱۸/ 0 6 at Indiana* (2OT) 1-1 Т 0 at Maryland* W 9 3-0 0 13 **RUTGERS*** (2OT) 2-2 0 16 PURDUE* 1-0 W 0 22 at Michigan State* 1-3 L 0 26 OHIO STATE* 2-0 W 0.30 RUTGERS (2) 0-2 L Ν 11 BUCKNELL (3) 6-0 W N 18 vs. #15 Virginia (4) 0-3 L

1) Penn State Invitational, University Park, Pa.

2) Big Ten Tournament, University Park, Pa.

3) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.

4) NCAA Tournament, Washington D.C.

2017

15-5-4, 6-2-3 Big Ten (T-4th) Big Ten Tournament Champions NCAA Tournament - Quarterfinals Head Coach: Erica Dambach

		ricaa ooacii. Erica i	Darribacri			
Α	18	#8 BYU	3-1	W		
Α	20	HOFSTRA	3-0	W		
Α	25	at Arkansas	4-2	W		
S	2	at #6 West Virginia	1-2	L		
S	7	#6 NORTH CAROLI	NA 1-0	W		
S	10	at #8 Virginia	2-3	L		
S	14	NORTHWESTERN*	3-0	W		
S	17	ILLINOIS*	(20T) 1-0	W		
S	22	at Iowa*	1-0	W		
S	24	at Nebraska*	(2OT) 1-1	Т		
S	30	at Ohio State*	O-1	L		
0	6	MICHIGAN*	2-0	W		
0	8	MICHIGAN STATE*	4-0	W		
0	12	at Rutgers*	(20T) O-O	Т		
0	15	at Maryland*	(OT) 1-O	W		
0	20	PURDUE*	(2OT) 2-2	Т		
0	25	at Wisconsin*	O-1	L		
0	29	at #25 Rutgers (1)	(20T) O-O	Т		
	(Pen	n State advanced on	penalty kick	(s, 4-3)		
Ν	3	vs. #9 Ohio State (2	2) (2OT) 1-O	W		
Ν	5	vs. Northwestern (2) 2-1	W		
Ν	10	STONY BROOK (3)	7-0	W		
Ν	17	vs. #24 Wake Fores	t (4) 2-0	W		
Ν	19	at #7 West Virginia ((4) 3-1	W		
Ν	24	at #1 Stanford (5)	0-4	L		
1)	1) Big Ten Tournament, Piscataway, N.J.					
2)	Big T	en Tournament, Wes	tfield, Ind.			
3)	NCA	A Tournament, Unive	rsity Park, F	Pa.		

4) NCAA Tournament, Morgantown, W.Va. 5) NCAA Tournament, Stanford, Calif.



2018

18-6-1, 9-2-0 Big Ten (1st) Big Ten Champions NCAA Tournament - Quarterfinals

	Head Coach: Erica Dambach					
Α	17	#9 WEST VIRGINIA	1-0	W		
Α	19	DUQUESNE	6-0	W		
Α	25	#2 UCLA	1-2	L		
Α	30	at James Madison	3-0	w		
s	2	at Wake Forest	0-1	L		
S	6	SYRACUSE	4-0	w		
S	9	#6 VIRGINIA	1-2	L		
S	14	OHIO STATE*	4-0	W		
S	20	at #21 Northwestern*	0-1	L		
S	22	at Illinois*	(OT) 2-1	W		
S	27	NEBRASKA*	0-1	L		
S	30	IOWA*	2-0	W		
0	5	at Michigan State*	(OT) 2-1	W		
0	7	at Michigan*	2-1	W		
0	12	MARYLAND*	1-0	W		
0	14	RUTGERS*	1-0	W		
0	18	at Indiana*	4-1	W		
0	21	MINNESOTA	2-0	W		
0	28	MICHIGAN (1)	1-0	W		
Ν	2	vs. Illinois (2)	1-0	W		
Ν	4	vs Minnesota (2) (2	OT) O-O	Т		
	(Minr	nesota advanced on pen	alty kicks, 5-	4)		
Ν	9	BOWLING GREEN (3)	4-1	W		
Ν	16	vs. #18 South Carolina	(4) 1-0	W		
Ν	18	vs. Wake Forest (4)	1-0	W		
Ν	23	at #5 Florida State (5)	O-1	L		
1)	1) Big Ten Tournament, University Park, Pa.					
2)	Big T	en Tournament, Westfie	eld, Ind.			

2019

3) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa. 4) NCAA Tournament, Morgantown, W.Va.

5) NCAA Tournament, Tallahassee, Fla.

17-7-1, 8-3-0 Big Ten (4th) Big Ten Tournament Champions NCAA Tournament - Third Round Head Coach: Erica Dambach

	Head Coach: Erica Dambach					
Α	23	#3 STANFORD	1-2	L		
Α	25	HOFSTRA	6-0	W		
Α	30	at Long Beach State	3-1	W		
S	1	at Loyola Marymount	3-0	W		
S	6	at #22 West Virginia	1–1	Т		
S	8	JAMES MADISON	2-1	W		
S	12	OKLAHOMA STATE	1-2	L		
S	15	#4 VIRGINIA	1-2	L		
S	19	MICHIGAN*	O-1	L		
S	22	MICHIGAN STATE*	5-1	W		
S	27	at Minnesota*	1-0	W		
S	29	at #19 Wisconsin*	O-1	L		
0	3	RUTGERS*	2-3	L		
0	6	at Ohio State*	3-2	W		
0	10	at Indiana*	1-0	W		
0	13	at Purdue*	2-1	W		
0	17	ILLINOIS*	2-1	W		
0	20	NORTHWESTERN*	3-1	W		
0	27	at Nebraska*	1-0	W		
Ν	3	IOWA (1)	2-0	W		
Ν	8	vs. Purdue (2)	2-0	W		
Ν	10	vs. Michigan (2)	(OT) 2-1	W		
Ν	15	STONY BROOK (3)	3-1	W		
Ν	22	vs. Arizona (4)	(OT) 4-3	W		
Ν	24	at #1 Stanford (4)	0-2	L		
1)	1) Big Ten Tournament, University Park, Pa.					
2)	2) Big Ten Tournament, Piscataway, N.J.					
3)	NCA	A Tournament, Universi	ty Park, Pa.			

4) NCAA Tournament, Stanford, Calif.

SPRING 2021

12-3-1, 9-1-0 Big Ten (1st) Big Ten Champions NCAA Tournament - Third Round

Head Coach: Erica Dambach F 19 at Rutgers* 2-3 L F 25 at Northwestern* 4-1 W F 28 at Illinois* 2-0 W Μ 4 #24 INDIANA* 2-1 W Μ MICHIGAN STATE* 3-1 W M 13 at Ohio State* 2-2 т M 18 MINNESOTA* 3-0 M 21 MICHIGAN* 4-1 W M 25 at Iowa* 1-0 W M 28 3-0 W at Nebraska* Α 3 MARYLAND* 6-0 \٨/ 11 INDIANA (1) 3-1 W IOWA (1) O-1 A 15 L A 28 vs. Alabama State (2) 5-0 W 1 vs. #16 Vanderbilt (2) 1-0 W M M 5 vs. #1 Florida State (2) 2-3 L 1) Big Ten Tournament, University Park, Pa.

Traditional fall 2020 season postponed to Spring 2021 with a conference-only schedule played with Big Ten COVID-19 attendance protocols.

2) NCAA Tournament, Cary, N.C.

2021

12-8-1, 5-5-0 Big Ten (6th)

NCAA Tournament - Third Round

	Head Coach: Erica Dambach					
Α	19	UMASS	3-1	W		
Α	22	LA SALLE	4-0	W		
Α	29	HOFSTRA	2-1	W		
S	2	at #13 West Virginia	2-0	W		
S	5	at #18 UCF	1-2	L		
S	9	at #3 Virginia	4-2	W		
S	12	vs. NC State (1)	1-0	W		
S	19	at #16 Rutgers*	1-2	L		
S	23	NORTHWESTERN*	1-2	L		
S	26	OHIO STATE*	O-1	L		
S	30	at #18 Wisconsin*	2-1	W		
0	3	at Minnesota*	1-4	L		
0	8	MARYLAND*	5-1	W		
0	13	INDIANA*	3-0	W		
0	17	#19 PURDUE*	2-1	W		
0	21	at Michigan*	0-2	L		
0	24	at Michigan State*	2-1	W		
0	31	at Michigan (2)	1-3	L		
Ν	12	MONMOUTH (3)	3-1	W		
Ν	19	at #11 USC (4)	(2OT) 2-2	Т		
	(Pen	n State advanced on p	enalty kicks, 5	5-3)		
Ν	21	vs. South Carolina (4)	0-2	L		
1)	Charl	ottesville, Va.				
2)	2) Big Ten Tournament, Ann Arbor, Mich.					
3)	NCA	A Tournament, Univers	sity Park, Pa.			
4)	4) NCAA Tournament, Los Angeles, Calif.					

2022 15-5-3, 5-3-2 Big Ten (6th)

Big Ten Tournament Champions NCAA Tournament - Third Round Head Coach: Erica Dambach A 18 #19 GEORGETOWN 2-2 Т 21 DUQUESNE 3-0 W #21 WEST VIRGINIA A 25 2-0 W A 28 at Monmouth 3-1 W S 1 at #12 Stanford 0-2 L S 4 at Santa Clara 1-0 W S 8 S 18 at Indiana* O-Oт S 22 #4 RUTGERS* 2-0 W S 25 ILLINOIS* 5-0 W S 29 MICHIGAN STATE* 1-2 L 0 2 at Ohio State* 0-3 0 9 at Maryland* 2-0 W WISCONSIN* 0 13 3-0 W 3-0 0 16 MICHIGAN* W 0 20 at Nebraska* 2-4 L 0 23 at Iowa* Т 1-0 0.30 at Wisconsin (1) W Ν vs. #12 Northwestern (2) 2-0 W 3 Ν 6 vs. #6 Michigan State (2) 3-2 W N 13 QUINNIPIAC (3) 4-1 W N 18 WEST VIRGINIA (3) 4-0 W N 20 #11 VIRGINIA (3) 2-3 L

Big Ten Tournament, Madison, Wis.
 Big Ten Tournament, Columbus, Ohio
 NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.

2023

16-3-4, 6-1-3 Big Ten (4th) NCAA Tournament - Quarterfinals Head Coach: Erica Dambach

Head Coach: Erica Dambach						
Α	17	#2 NORTH CAROLINA	0-0	Т		
Α	20	WEST CHESTER	8-0	W		
Α	24	at West Virginia	2-1	W		
Α	27	#16 TCU	1-0	W		
Α	31	UCF	1-0	W		
S	3	MONMOUTH	4-1	W		
S	7	PRINCETON	3-0	W		
S	15	MARYLAND*	4-0	W		
S	21	at Rutgers*	2-1	W		
S	24	NEBRASKA*	1-0	W		
S	28	at #22 Michigan*	1–1	Т		
0	1	at Michigan State*	3-1	W		
0	8	OHIO STATE*	2-1	W		
0	12	at Purdue*	0-0	Т		
0	15	at Northwestern*	2-2	Т		
0	19	#19 INDIANA*	2-0	W		
0	22	#21 WISCONSIN*	O-1	L		
0	29	#24 INDIANA (1)	3-0	W		
Ν	2	vs. Iowa (2)	(20T) O-1	L		
Ν	10	CENT. CONN. STATE (3)	7-0	W		
Ν	17	#23 SANTA CLARA	2-0	W		
Ν	19	#21 SAINT LOUIS (3)	(20T) 4-3	W		
Ν	25	at #7 Clemson (4)	1-2	L		
1)	1) Big Ten Tournament, University Park, Pa.					

2) Big Ten Tournament, Columbus, Ohio 3) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa. 4) NCAA Tournament, Clemson, S.C.



2024

15-7-3, 5-4-2 Big Ten (10th) NCAA Tournament - Quarterfinals Head Coach: Erica Dambach A 15 #8 TEXAS TECH W A 22 #21 VIRGINIA 1-2 L Α 25 WEST CHESTER 5-0 W A 29 WEST VIRGINIA 3-1 W S 1 at #19 Saint Louis 2-1 W S 5 at Princeton 1-0 W S 8 at #23 Georgetown 0-0 Т S 12 MICHIGAN* 6-0 S 15 COLUMBIA 2-1 W NORTHWESTERN* S 19 1-0 W S 22 #5 MICHIGAN STATE 0-1 L S 26 at #18 lowa 1-2 L S 29 at Nebraska 1-0 W O 4 RUTGERS Т 1-1 O 10 at Maryland 5-0 W 0 13 MINNESOTA 3-2 W Т 0 17 at #10 UCLA 0-0 O 20 at #9 USC 1-2 L O 27 at #21 Ohio State 1-4 L Ν at Minnesota (1) 1-0 W N 4 vs. #9 UCLA (1) 0-1 L N 16 STONY BROOK (2) 8-1 W N 22 vs. #7 TCU (3) 1-0 W N 24 vs. Vanderbilt (3) 3-1 W N 29 at #8 North Carolina (4) 1-2(OT) 1) Big Ten Tournament, Saint Paul, Minn.

2) NCAA Tournament, University Park, Pa.3) NCAA Tournament, Tallahassee, Fla.4) NCAA Tournament, Chapel Hill, N.C.

T

W

О



OPPONENT SERIES RECORDS

	First	Last					First	Last	
Opponent	Mtg.	Win	w	L	т	Opponent	Mtg.	Win	
Alabama St.	2021	2021	1	0	0	Niagara	2006	2006	
Arizona	2019	2019	1	0	0	North Carolina	1999	2017	
Arkansas	2015	2017	2	0	0	Northeastern	2006	2006	
Army	2011	2011	1	0	0	Northwestern	1994	2024	2
Binghamton	2004	2004	1	0	0	Notre Dame	2001	2007	
Boston College	2002	2012	2	0	1	Ohio State	1994	2023	2
Boston University	2009	2015	3	0	0	Oklahoma State	2013	2013	
Bowling Green	2018	2018	1	0	0	Oregon	2025	_	
Brown	2008	_	0	1	0	Penn	2010	2010	
Bucknell	1994	2016	19	0	1	Pittsburgh	1996	2012	
Buffalo	1994	2014	3	0	0	Portland	1995	2004	
BYU	2012	2017	1	2	0	Princeton	2002	2024	
Cent. Conn. State	2023	2023	1	0	0	Purdue	1999	2021	
Central Michigan	2012	2012	1	0	0	Quinnipiac	2022	2022	
Clemson	1998	1998	1	1	0	Richmond	2011	2011	
Colgate	1995	2009	3	0	0	Rutgers	1994	2023	
Columbia	2024	2024	1	0	0	Saint Francis	2001	2001	
Connecticut	2000		10	1	1	Saint Louis	2023	2024	
Cornell	1994	2000	6	1	0	San Diego State	2016	2016	
Dartmouth	2000	2000	1	1	0	Santa Clara	1996	2023	
Delaware	1995	1997	2	0	1	Seton Hall	1994	1999	
Duke	1999	2015	4	1	1	Siena	1994	1996	
Duquesne	1995	2022	4	0	0	SMU	1999	1999	
Florida	1995	_	0	4	0	South Carolina	2018	2018	
Florida State	2003	- 2012	2	4	0	St. Bonaventure	1994	1995	
		2001	6	0	0			2012	
George Mason	1996					St. John's	2012		
Georgetown	2022	_ 1000	0	0	2	Stanford	2011	2015	
Hartford	1999	1999	1	0	0	Stony Brook	2017	2024	
Harvard	1998	2006	6	0	0	Syracuse	2014	2018	
Hofstra	2007	2021	8	0	0	TCU	2023	2024	
Illinois	1997	2022	30	4	0	Tennessee	2006	_	
Indiana	1994	2023	30	1	3	Texas	2006	_	
lowa	1997	2021	26	5	1	Texas A&M	2000	2005	
James Madison	1994	2019	13	4	1	Texas Tech	2024	2024	
Lafayette	1994	1994	1	0	0	Towson	1994	1994	
La Salle	2013	2021	3	0	0	Tulsa	2013	2013	
Liberty	2022	2022	1	0	0	UAlbany	2015	2015	
LIU	2012	2012	1	0	0	UCF	2007	2023	
Long Beach State	2016	2019	2	0	0	UCLA	2002	2006	
Loyola Maryland	2000	2005	2	0	0	UMass	2021	2021	
Loyola Marymount	2015	2019	2	0	0	USC	2002	2005	
Lynn	1998	1998	1	0	0	Vanderbilt	2021	2024	
Marquette	2011	2011	1	0	0	Villanova	1994	2006	
Maryland	1996	2024	17	4	0	Virginia	1997	2021	
Michigan	1994	2024	27	7	8	Virginia Tech	2014	2014	
Michigan State	1994	2023	26	7	0	Wake Forest	2009	2018	
Minnesota	1994	2024	26	6	2	Washington	1995	2005	
Monmouth	2007	2023	5	0	0	West Chester	2023	2024	
Navy	2003	2005	3	1	0	West Virginia	2003	2024	
NC State	2011	2021	2	0	0	William & Mary	1997	2008	
Nebraska	2011	2024	8	3	2	Wisconsin	1994	2022	;
Nevada	2011	2011	1	0	0	Yale	2010	_	
						Total	31 Sea	sons	E

BOLD denotes 2025 opponent.



ALL-TIME SERIES HISTORY

ALADAMA STATE LOCULA	ndc 1 0 0
ALABAMA STATE PSU lea	
4/28/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA)	W, 5-0
ARIZONA PSU leads	
11/22/19 Stanford, Calif. (NCA)	A) W, 4-3 (OT)
ARKANSAS PSU leads	2-0-0
8/30/15 University Park, Pa.	
8/25/17 Fayetteville, Ark.	W, 4-2
6/25/17 Fayetteville, Ark.	۷۷, 4-2
ARMY PSU leads 1-	
11/11/11 University Park, Pa. (NCA	(A) W, 1-O
BINGHAMTON PSU lead	is 1-0-0
11/12/04 University Park, Pa. (NCA	
11, 12, 0 1 0 11 0 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 1	., ., .
BOSTON COLLEGE PSU le	adc 2 O 1
9/13/02 Chestnut Hill, Mass	
11/17/06 University Park, Pa. (NCA	(A) W, 1-0
11/16/12 University Park, Pa. (NCA	(A) W, 5-2
BOSTON UNIVERSITY PSU	eads 3-0-0
9/13/09 Storrs, Conn.	W, 3-0
9/6/13 University Park, Pa.	
11/20/15 University Park, Pa. (NCA	(A) W, 6-0
BOWLING GREEN PSU lea	ads 1-0-0
11/9/18 University Park, Pa. (NCA	(A) W. 4-1
. ,	
PROWN I DELL trails O	1.0
BROWN PSU trails 0	-1-U
9/12/08 Storrs, Conn.	L, O-1 (OT)
BUCKNELL PSU leads	19-0-1
9/27/94 University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
9/27/95 Lewisburg, Pa.	W, 3-1
10/22/96 University Park, Pa.	
10/29/97 Lewisburg, Pa.	W, 6-0
10/27/98 University Park, Pa.	
9/25/01 University Park, Pa.	W, 9-2
11/16/01 University Park, Pa. (NCA	A) W, 3-1
9/17/03 University Park, Pa.	
9/14/04 University Park, Pa.	
11/11/05 University Park, Pa. (NCA	
9/10/06 University Park, Pa.	
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa.	W, 5-1
	W, 5-1
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa.	W, 5-1
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/7/08 University Park, Pa. 9/23/09 Lewisburg, Pa.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T)
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/7/08 University Park, Pa. 9/23/09 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/15/10 University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/7/08 University Park, Pa. 9/23/09 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/15/10 University Park, Pa. 9/20/11 Lewisburg, Pa.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/7/08 University Park, Pa. 9/23/09 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/15/10 University Park, Pa. 9/20/11 Lewisburg, Pa. 10/2/12 University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/7/08 University Park, Pa. 9/23/09 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/15/10 University Park, Pa. 10/2/12 University Park, Pa. 9/10/13 Lewisburg, Pa.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/7/08 University Park, Pa. 9/23/09 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/15/10 University Park, Pa. 9/20/11 Lewisburg, Pa. 10/2/12 University Park, Pa. 9/10/13 Lewisburg, Pa. 10/23/14 University Park, Pa. 9/23/14 University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/7/08 University Park, Pa. 9/23/09 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/15/10 University Park, Pa. 10/2/12 University Park, Pa. 9/10/13 Lewisburg, Pa.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/7/08 University Park, Pa. 9/23/09 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/15/10 University Park, Pa. 9/20/11 Lewisburg, Pa. 10/2/12 University Park, Pa. 9/10/13 Lewisburg, Pa. 10/23/14 University Park, Pa. 9/23/14 University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/7/08 University Park, Pa. 9/23/09 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/15/10 University Park, Pa. 9/20/11 Lewisburg, Pa. 10/2/12 University Park, Pa. 9/10/13 Lewisburg, Pa. 10/23/14 University Park, Pa. 9/23/14 University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W)
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 Lewisburg, Pa. University Park, Pa. Lewisburg, Pa. University Park, Pa. Lewisburg, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. (NCA	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 A) W, 6-0
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/7/08 University Park, Pa. 9/23/09 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/15/10 University Park, Pa. 10/2/12 University Park, Pa. 9/23/14 University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. (NCA BUFFALO PSU leads : 10/1/94 Buffalo, N.Y.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 6-0
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/7/08 University Park, Pa. 9/23/09 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/20/11 Lewisburg, Pa. 10/2/12 University Park, Pa. 9/10/13 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/23/14 University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. (NCA BUFFALO PSU leads : 10/1/94 Buffalo, N.Y. 9/29/95 University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W) (6-0 W, 7-0 W) (7-0 W) (7-0
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/7/08 University Park, Pa. 9/23/09 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/15/10 University Park, Pa. 10/2/12 University Park, Pa. 9/23/14 University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. (NCA BUFFALO PSU leads : 10/1/94 Buffalo, N.Y.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W) (6-0 W, 7-0 W) (7-0 W) (7-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/23/09 9/25/10 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. Lewisburg, Pa. University Park, Pa. Lewisburg, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. (NCA BUFFALO PSU leads : 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. (NCA	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-1
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/20/14 11/11/16 BUFFALO PSU leads : 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 Lewisburg, Pa. University Park, Pa. Lewisburg, Pa. University Park, Pa. (NCA Un	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 A) W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-0 W, 7-0 A) W, 4-0 W, 7-0 A) W, 4-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/23/09 9/25/10 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. Lewisburg, Pa. University Park, Pa. Lewisburg, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. (NCA BUFFALO PSU leads : 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. (NCA	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-1
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/7/08 University Park, Pa. 9/23/09 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/15/10 University Park, Pa. 9/20/11 Lewisburg, Pa. 10/2/12 University Park, Pa. 9/10/13 Lewisburg, Pa. 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. (NCA BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 Buffalo, N.Y. 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 Provo, Utah	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W) (6-0 W, 7-0 W) (7-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/16/07 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 11/11/14 BUFFALO PSU leads : 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. (NCA BUFFALO PSU leads : 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 Buffalo, N.Y. University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 Provo, Utah University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W) (6-0) W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3
9/19/07 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/7/08 University Park, Pa. 9/23/09 Lewisburg, Pa. 9/15/10 University Park, Pa. 9/20/11 Lewisburg, Pa. 10/2/12 University Park, Pa. 9/10/13 Lewisburg, Pa. 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. (NCA BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 Buffalo, N.Y. 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 Provo, Utah	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W) (6-0 W, 7-0 W) (7-0 W) (7-0 W
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 10/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 10/194 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. 10/1/94 9/29/95 University Park, Pa. 10/1/94 University Park, Pa. 10/1/94 9/29/95 University Park, Pa. 10/1/97 10/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-1 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 10/2/3/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. (NCA BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. (NCA BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 9/8/12 8/26/16 8/18/17 University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. CENT. CONN. STATE PSU leads:	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 A) W, 4-0 W, 7-0 A) W, 4-0 W, 7-0 A) W, 4-0 W, 7-0 A) W, 4-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 10/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 10/194 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. 10/1/94 9/29/95 University Park, Pa. 10/1/94 University Park, Pa. 10/1/94 9/29/95 University Park, Pa. 10/1/97 10/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11/1/97 11	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 A) W, 4-0 W, 7-0 A) W, 4-0 W, 7-0 A) W, 4-0 W, 7-0 A) W, 4-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 Buffalo, N.Y. 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 8/26/16 8/18/17 University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-0 W, 4-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1 eads 1-0-0 W, 7-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 10/2/3/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. (NCA BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. (NCA BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 9/8/12 8/26/16 8/18/17 University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. CENT. CONN. STATE PSU leads:	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-0 W, 4-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1 eads 1-0-0 W, 7-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 Buffalo, N.Y. 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 8/26/16 8/18/17 University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1 eads 1-0-0 W, 7-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 Provo, Utah 8/18/17 CENT. CONN. STATE PSU leads: 11/10/23 Lewisburg, Pa. University Park, Pa. (NCA BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 Provo, Utah 8/18/17 CENT. CONN. STATE PSU leads: 11/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 11/10/23 CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 11/10/23	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1 eads 1-0-0 W, 7-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 10/2/14 11/11/16 BUFFALO PSU leads : 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 BYFALO PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 8/26/16 BYI PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 BY	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 A) W, 4-0 W, 7-0 A) W, 4-0 W, 7-0 A) W, 4-0 W, 7-0 A)
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 9/23/14 University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 10/1/94 BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 Provo, Utah University Park, Pa. 11/10/23 University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1 -0 -0 W, 7-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/25/10 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 11/14/14 BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENT. CONN. STATE PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CLEMSON Series tied 11/21/98 University Park, Pa. (NCA	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 5-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 9/23/14 University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 8/26/16 B/18/17 University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/25/10 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 11/14/14 BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENT. CONN. STATE PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CLEMSON Series tied 11/21/98 University Park, Pa. (NCA	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 5-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/25/10 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 11/14/14 BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENT. CONN. STATE PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 10/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CLEMSON Series tied 11/21/98 University Park, Pa. (NCA	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1 eads 1-0-0 W, 7-0 W, 5-0 l1-1-0 W, 1-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 9/23/14 University Park, Pa. 9/23/14 University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 Buffalo, N.Y. 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 9/8/12 Provo, Utah University Park, Pa. 11/10/23 University Park, Pa. CENT. CONN. STATE PSU leads: 11/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA 11/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU leads: 11/21/98 University Park, Pa. (NCA 11/25/23 Clemson, S.C. (NCAA	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1 -0 Eads 1-0-0 W, 5-0 W, 5-0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 L,
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/194 9/29/95 11/14/14 BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 8/26/16 8/18/17 University Park, Pa. University Park	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1 -0 -0 W, 5-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 10/1/94 10/1/94 11/14/14 BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 8/26/16 8/18/17 CENT. CONN. STATE PSU leads: 11/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 5-1 W, 6-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 11/11/16 BUFFALO PSU leads: 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. (NCA BYU PSU trails 1-2 9/8/12 9/8/12 9/8/12 9/8/12 Provo, Utah 8/26/16 8/18/17 University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. 11/10/23 University Park, Pa. 11/10/23 University Park, Pa. 11/10/23 University Park, Pa. 11/10/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CENTRAL MICHIGAN PSU II 11/25/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CLEMSON Series tied 11/21/98 University Park, Pa. (NCA CLEMSON Series tied 11/25/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CLEMSON Series tied 11/25/23 University Park, Pa. (NCA CLEMSON Series tied 11/25/23 University Park, Pa. (NCAA COLGATE PSU leads: 9/10/95 Ithaca, N.Y.	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 5-1 W, 6-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1 -0 L, 1-2 -0 W, 5-0 W, 5-0 W, 5-0 W, 5-0 W, 5-0 W, 5-0 W, 5-0 W, 5-0 W, 5-0 W, 5-0 W, 5-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/17/08 9/23/09 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 University Park, Pa. 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. 10/1/94 9/29/95 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. 11/14/14 University Park, Pa. 11/10/23 University Park, Pa. 11/10/25 University Park, Pa. 11/25/23 University Park, Pa. 11/25/23 University Park, Pa. 11/25/24 University Park, Pa. 11/25/25 University Park, Pa. 11/25/26 University Park, Pa. 11/25/27 University Park, Pa. 11/25/28 University Park, Pa. 11/25/29 University Park	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1 -0 W, 5-0
9/19/07 9/7/08 9/7/08 9/23/09 9/23/09 9/15/10 9/20/11 10/2/12 9/10/13 9/23/14 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16 11/16	W, 5-1 W, 4-2 T, 0-0 (20T) W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 5-1 W, 4-0 W, 3-1 W, 6-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 7-0 W, 4-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1 -0 L, 1-3 L, 2-3 W, 3-1 -0 W, 5-0

L-TIME SERIES HISTOI
CONNECTICUT PSU leads 10-1-1
9/3/00 Storrs, Conn. T, 1-1 (20T)
9/2/01 South Bend, Ind. W, 2-0
11/24/01 Storrs, Conn. (NCAA) W, 2-0
11/30/02 Storrs, Conn. (NCAA) W, 2-1
9/3/04 Storrs, Conn. W, 2-1
8/28/05 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1
9/6/07 Storrs, Conn. W, 1-0
8/31/09 University Park, Pa. W, 3-2
9/5/10 Storrs, Conn. L, 1-2 (OT)
8/29/14 University Park, Pa. W, 3-1
11/21/14 University Park, Pa. (NCAA) W, 1-0
•
CORNELL PSU leads 6-1-0
9/9/94 University Park, Pa. L, 1-2 (OT)
9/8/95 Ithaca, N.Y. W, 2-0
10/30/96 University Park, Pa. W, 3-2 (OT)
9/30/97 Ithaca, N.Y. W, 2-0
9/21/99 Ithaca, N.Y. W, 1-0
9/19/00 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0
DARTMOUTH I Sovies tied 4.4.0
DARTMOUTH Series tied 1-1-0 11/17/00 University Park, Pa. (NCAA) W, 4-0
9/19/10 University Park, Pa. (NCAA) W, 4-0
9/19/10 Offiversity Park, Pa. L, O-1
DELAWARE PSU leads 2-0-1
9/4/95 University Park, Pa. W, 5-3
9/8/96 Newark, Del. T, 2-2 (OT)
9/12/97 University Park, Pa. W, 6-1
DUKE PSU leads 4-1-1
9/10/99 Chapel Hill, N.C. L, 1-2
9/7/01 Chapel Hill, N.C. W, 5-1
11/23/12 University Park, Pa. (NCAA) W, 1-0
9/7/14 Durham, N.C. W, 4-3
8/28/15 University Park, Pa. T, O-O (20T)
12/6/15 Cary, N.C. (NCAA)* W, 1-0
* - Penn State wins 2015 National Championship
DUQUESNE PSU leads 4-0-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT)
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/198 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 0-1(0T) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-12 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/198 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 0-1(0T) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-12 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. U, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT)
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. W, 2-1 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. U, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT)
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/198 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 2-3
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 2-3
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/19/8 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. U, 2-1 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 2-3 GEORGE MASON PSU leads 6-0-0 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. W, 2-1 (OT)
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. U, 1-4 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 2-3 GEORGE MASON PSU leads 6-0-0 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT) 11/17/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/198 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1(0T) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1(0T) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 2-3 GEORGE MASON PSU leads 6-0-0 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (20T)
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails O-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails ≥-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) W, 2-1 GEORGE MASON PSU leads 6-0-0 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. W, 2-1 11/17/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (20T) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 3-2
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 2-3 GEORGE MASON PSU leads 6-0-0 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (20T) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 3-0 8/27/00 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails O-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails ≥-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) W, 2-1 GEORGE MASON PSU leads 6-0-0 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. W, 2-1 11/17/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (20T) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 3-2
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 2-3 GEORGE MASON PSU leads 6-0-0 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. W, 2-1 (OT) 11/17/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (2OT) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 3-2 8/27/00 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 11/4/01 Fairfax, Va. W, 6-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1(OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1(OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 2-3 GEORGE MASON PSU leads 6-0-0 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. W, 2-1 11/17/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (20T) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 3-2 8/27/00 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 11/4/01 Fairfax, Va. W, 6-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails O-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails ≥-4-0 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) W, 2-1 10/24/96 Fairfax, Va. W, 2-1 (OT) 11/17/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (2OT) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 3-0 11/4/01 Fairfax, Va. W, 6-0 GEORGETOWN Series tied 0-0-2 8/18/22 University Park, Pa. T, 2-2
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1(OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1(OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 2-3 GEORGE MASON PSU leads 6-0-0 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. W, 2-1 11/17/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (20T) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 3-2 8/27/00 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 11/4/01 Fairfax, Va. W, 6-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails O-4-O 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1(OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-O 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1(OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 0-1 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. W, 2-1 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (2OT) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 4-3 (2OT) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 3-2 8/27/00 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 11/4/01 Fairfax, Va. W, 6-0 GEORGETOWN Series tied O-O-2 8/18/22 University Park, Pa. T, 2-2 9/8/24 Washington D.C. T, 0-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 2-3 GEORGE MASON PSU leads 6-0-0 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. W, 2-1 (OT) 11/17/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (2OT) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 3-2 8/27/00 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 11/4/01 Fairfax, Va. W, 6-0 GEORGETOWN Series tied 0-0-2 8/18/22 University Park, Pa. T, 2-2 9/8/24 Washington D.C. T, 0-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails O-4-O 11/198 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-O 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. U, 1-4 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 2-3 GEORGE MASON PSU leads 6-O-O 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (20T) 11/17/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 11/4/01 Fairfax, Va. W, 3-2 8/27/00 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 11/4/01 Fairfax, Va. T, 2-2 9/8/24 Washington D.C. T, 0-0 HARTFORD PSU leads 1-O-O 11/27/99 University Park, Pa. (NCAA) W, 2-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails O-4-O 11/198 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-O 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 2-3 GEORGE MASON PSU leads 6-O-O 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. W, 2-1 (OT) 11/17/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (2OT) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 3-2 8/27/00 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 11/4/01 Fairfax, Va. W, 6-0 GEORGETOWN Series tied O-O-2 8/18/22 University Park, Pa. T, 2-2 9/8/24 Washington D.C. T, 0-0
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/1/98 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1 (OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 2-3 GEORGE MASON PSU leads 6-0-0 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. W, 2-1 (OT) 11/17/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (20T) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 3-2 8/27/00 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (20T) 10/24/91 Fairfax, Va. W, 3-0 11/4/01 Fairfax, Va. W, 6-0 GEORGETOWN Series tied 0-0-2 8/18/22 University Park, Pa. T, 2-2 9/8/24 Washington D.C. T, 0-0 HARTFORD PSU leads 6-0-0 9/13/98 Cambridge, Mass. W, 2-1
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/198 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1(OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1(OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 2-3 GEORGE MASON PSU leads 6-0-0 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (20T) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 4-3 (20T) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 4-3 (20T) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 6-0 GEORGETOWN Series tied 0-0-2 8/18/22 University Park, Pa. T, 2-2 9/8/24 Washington D.C. T, 0-0 HARTFORD PSU leads 6-0-0 11/27/99 University Park, Pa. (NCAA) W, 2-0 9/13/98 Cambridge, Mass. W, 2-1 10/22/00 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0
10/18/95
10/18/95 University Park, Pa. W, 7-0 11/3/96 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 2-0 8/19/18 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0 8/21/22 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 FLORIDA PSU trails 0-4-0 11/198 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-3 11/29/98 Gainesville, Fla. (NCAA) L, 1-3 9/17/99 University Park, Pa. L, 0-1(OT) 8/29/03 Gainesville, Fla. L, 1-2 FLORIDA STATE PSU trails 2-4-0 8/31/03 Tallahassee, Fla. W, 2-1 8/29/08 University Park, Pa. L, 1-4 9/4/09 Tallahassee, Fla. L, 1-2 11/30/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) W, 2-1(OT) 11/23/18 Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA) L, 0-1 5/5/21 Cary, N.C. (NCAA) L, 2-3 GEORGE MASON PSU leads 6-0-0 10/4/96 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/26/97 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (20T) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. (NCAA) W, 2-0 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 4-3 (20T) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 4-3 (20T) 10/24/99 Fairfax, Va. W, 6-0 GEORGETOWN Series tied 0-0-2 8/18/22 University Park, Pa. T, 2-2 9/8/24 Washington D.C. T, 0-0 HARTFORD PSU leads 6-0-0 11/27/99 University Park, Pa. (NCAA) W, 2-0 9/13/98 Cambridge, Mass. W, 2-1 10/22/00 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0

9/15/06 Cambridge, Mass. W, 3-2 (20T)

-
HOFSTRA PSU leads 8-0-0
11/19/07 University Park, Pa. (NCAA) W, 2-1 (OT)
8/31/08 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1
8/25/13 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1
•
8/20/17 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0
8/25/19 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0
8/29/21 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1
ILLINOIS PSU leads 30-4-0
9/28/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1
9/20/98 Champaign, III. W, 3-2
11/6/98 University Park, Pa. (B1G) W, 1-0
10/10/99 Champaign, III. W, 4-1
10/6/00 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0
11/3/00 Champaign, III. (B1G) W, 2-1 (30T)
11/12/00 University Park, Pa. (NCAA) W, 1-0 (OT)
10/14/01 Champaign, Ill. W, 3-1
11/11/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 2-1 (OT)
10/11/02 University Park, Pa. W, 4-0
11/7/02 East Lansing, Mich. (B1G) L, 3-4
10/12/03 Champaign, III. W, 2-0
10/8/04 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0
11/5/04 Columbus, Ohio (B1G) W, 3-2
10/7/05 University Park, Pa. W, 3-1
10/1/06 Champaign, III. L, 2-3
11/5/06 University Park, Pa. (B1G) W, 3-1
9/30/07 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1
10/24/08 Champaign, Ill. W, 2-0
10/25/09 University Park, Pa. W, 6-0
10/24/10 Champaign, Ill. W, 2-0
9/25/11 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0
11/6/11 Evanston, III. (B1G) L, 1-2 (OT)
9/23/12 Champaign, III. W, 4-0
11/2/12 Bloomington, Ind. (B1G) L, O-1
10/20/13 University Park, Pa. W, 5-0
9/28/14 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1
11/1/15 University Park, Pa. (B1G) W, 3-1
9/17/17 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 (20T)
9/22/18 Champaign, III. W, 2-1 (OT)
11/2/18 Westfield, Ind. (B1G) W, 1-0
10/17/19 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1
2/28/21 Champaign, III. W, 2-0
9/25/22 University Park, Pa. W, 5-0
INDIANA PSU leads 30-1-3
9/18/94 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1
9/22/95 Bloomington, Ind. W, 2-0
10/21/96 University Park, Pa. W, 4-3 (OT)
11/8/96 Columbus, Ohio (B1G) L, O-1
10/12/97 Bloomington, Ind. W, 2-1

II.	NDIANA PSU leads 30-	1-3
9/18/94	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1
9/22/95	Bloomington, Ind.	W, 2-0
10/21/96	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-3 (OT)
11/8/96	Columbus, Ohio (B1G)	L, O-1
10/12/97	Bloomington, Ind.	W, 2-1
9/18/98	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1
11/15/98	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 2-1
9/26/99	Bloomington, Ind.	W, 2-1
9/22/00	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-0
9/30/01	Bloomington, Ind.	W, 4-1
9/27/02	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-0
9/28/03	Bloomington, Ind.	W, 2-1
9/24/04	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
11/4/04	Columbus, Ohio (B1G)	W, 2-0
9/23/05	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
10/8/06		T, O-O (2OT)
10/28/07	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1
9/26/08	Bloomington, Ind.	W, 1-O
10/29/09	9	W, 2-1
10/29/10	University Park, Pa.	W, 6-1
10/9/11	Bloomington, Ind.	W, 3-0
10/7/12	University Park, Pa.	W, 5-2
9/29/13	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-1
9/14/14	Bloomington, Ind.	W, 3-0
10/11/15	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-0
10/6/16	Bloomington, Ind.	T, 1-1 (20T)
10/18/18	Bloomington, Ind.	W, 4-1
10/10/19	Bloomington, Ind.	W, 1-O
3/4/21	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1
	University Park, Pa. (B1G)	
10/13/21	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-0
9/18/22	Bloomington, Ind.	T, O-O
10/19/23	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
10/29/23	University Park, Pa. (B1G)	W, 3-0

Continued on Next Page





ALL-TIME SERIES HISTORY

	IOWA PSU leads 26-5-	-1
9/96/97	Iowa City, Iowa	W, 2-0
10/11/98	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-0
10/8/99	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-2 (OT)
10/8/00	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-1
10/12/01	Iowa City, Iowa	W, 3-1
10/13/02	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-2
9/21/03	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-0
10/15/04	Iowa City, Iowa	W, 8-0
10/9/05	University Park, Pa.	W, 8-0
9/29/06	Iowa City, Iowa	W, 3-0
10/19/07	Iowa City, Iowa	W, 1-O
11/8/07	Minneapolis, Minn. (B1G)	W, 3-1
10/19/08	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-0 (OT)
11/6/08	Iowa City, Iowa (B1G)	W, 2-1
10/11/09	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-0
10/10/10	Iowa City, Iowa	W, 3-0
10/16/11	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-0
10/14/12	Iowa City, Iowa	W, 2-1
10/31/12	Bloomington, Ind. (B1G)	W, 2-0
10/25/13	Iowa City, Iowa	L, 2-3
11/8/13	Champaign, III. (B1G)	L, O-1
10/26/14	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1
9/27/15	Iowa City, Iowa	W, 5-1
9/23/16	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
9/22/17	Iowa City, Iowa	W, 1-O
9/30/18	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
11/3/19	University Park, Pa. (B1G)	W, 2-0
3/25/21	Iowa City, Iowa	W, 1-O
4/15/21	University Park, Pa. (B1G)	L, O-1
10/23/22	Iowa City, Iowa	T, 1-1
11/2/23	Columbus, Ohio (B1G)	L, O-1 (20T)
9/26/24	Iowa City, Iowa	L, 1-2

JAMES MADISON PSU leads 13-4-1						
9/3/94	Harrisonburg, Va.	L, 1-4				
9/2/95	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-2 (OT)				
11/11/95	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	L, 1-2				
9/1/96	Harrisonburg, Va.	W, 2-1				
8/31/97	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1				
10/25/98	Harrisonburg, Va.	L, O-1				
9/5/99	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-2				
9/10/00	Harrisonburg, Va.	W, 5-0				
9/17/01	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-1				
9/22/02	Harrisonburg, Va.	W, 4-2				
9/23/03	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-1				
9/19/04	Harrisonburg, Va.	T, O-O				
9/18/05	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0				
9/14/07	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O				
9/18/08	Harrisonburg, Va.	L, O-1				
9/20/09	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0				
8/30/18	Harrisonburg, Va.	W, 3-0				
9/8/19	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1				

LAFAYETTE PSU leads 1-0-0						
9/14/94	Easton, Pa.	W, 2-0				

LA SALLE PSU leads 3-0-0						
University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1					
University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0					
University Park, Pa.	W, 4-0					
	University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa.					

	LIBERTY PSU leads 1-0-0	
9/8/22	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1

	LIU PSU leads 1-0-0	
11/10/12	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 4-0

LONGE	EACH STATE PSU leads	2-0-0
9/4/16	Long Beach, Calif.	W, 2-1
8/30/19	Long Beach, Calif.	W, 3-1

LOYOL	A MARYLAND PSU leads	2-0-0
9/8/00	Harrisonburg, Va.	W, 3-0
9/1/05	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1

LOYOLA	MARYMOUNT PSU lead	ds 2-0-0
8/23/15	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-2
9/1/19	Los Angeles, Calif.	W, 3-C

LYNN U	NIVERSITY PSU lead	ls 1-0-0
10/30/98	Boca Raton, Fla.	W, 2-0

 MARQUETTE | PSU leads 1-0-0

 11/18/11
 Winston-Salem, N.C. (NCAA)
 W, 4-1

M	ARYLAND PSU leads 17-	4-0
10/6/96	Fairfax, Va.	L, 1-3
10/31/97	College Park, Md.	L, 1-3
9/4/98	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-0
11/14/99	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 3-2
8/29/00	College Park, Md.	L, 1-3
10/8/02	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
11/17/02	College Park, Md. (NCAA)	W, 2-1
9/7/03	College Park, Md.	W, 3-0
10/27/04	University Park, Pa.	W, 6-0
11/14/04	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	L, O-1
9/16/05	College Park, Md.	W, 3-0
10/30/14	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
10/8/15	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
10/9/16	College Park, Md.	W, 3-0
10/15/17	College Park, Md.	W, 1-O (OT)
10/12/18	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
4/3/21	University Park, Pa.	W, 6-0
10/8/21	University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1
10/9/22	College Park, Md.	W, 2-0
9/15/23	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-0
10/10/24	College Park, Md.	W, 5-0

м	ICHIGAN PSU leads 27	7_7_8
10/16/94	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-0
11/3/94	Madison, Wis. (B1G)	T, 1-1 (1)
10/15/95	Ann Arbor, Mich.	W, 2-0
10/11/96	Ann Arbor, Mich.	W, 1-O
10/5/97	University Park, Pa.	T, O-O (20T)
11/8/97	Minneapolis, MInn. (B1G	
9/25/98	Ann Arbor, Mich,.	T, 1-1 (2OT)
11/7/98	University Park, Pa. (B10	S) W, 3-1
9/19/99	University Park, Pa.	T, O-O (20T)
11/7/99	Bloomington, Ind. (B1G)) L, 2-4
10/13/00	Ann Arbor, Mich.	W, 2-1
11/5/00	Champaign, III. (B1G)	W, 1-0 (30T)
10/7/01	University Park, Pa.	W, 6-2
10/4/02	Ann Arbor, Mich.	L, 0-4
10/5/03	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
10/1/04	Ann Arbor, Mich.	W, 1-O
10/21/05	Ann Arbor, Mich.	W, 4-2
11/3/05	Ann Arbor, Mich. (B1G)	T, 3-3 (20T) (2)
9/24/06	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-1
11/3/06	University Park, Pa. (B1G)	W, 2-0
10/14/07	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
10/10/08	Ann Arbor, Mich.	W, 4-0
11/8/09	Ann Arbor, Mich.	W, 2-0
11/7/10	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-0 (20T)
10/23/11	Ann Arbor, Mich.	W, 4-0
10/21/12	University Park, Pa.	T, 1-1
11/18/12	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	
10/13/13	University Park, Pa.	L, O-1
10/16/14	Ann Arbor, Mich.	W, 1-0
10/28/15	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-1
11/6/15	University Park, Pa. (B1G)	W, 1-0 W, 2-0
10/6/17 10/7/18	University Park, Pa Ann Arbor, Mich.	w, 2-0 W, 2-1
10/7/18	University Park, Pa. (B1G)	W, 1-0
9/19/19	University Park, Pa. (BIG)	L, O-1
11/10/19	Piscataway, N.J. (B1G)	W, 2-1 (OT)
3/21/21	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1(01) W, 4-1
10/21/21	Ann Arbor, Mich.	L, O-2
10/21/21	Ann Arbor, Mich. (B1G)	L, 0-2 L, 1-3
10/31/21	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-0
9/28/23	Ann Arbor, Mich.	T, 1-1
0/10/23	Alli Alboi, Mich.	1, 1-1

University Park, Pa.

(1) - Michigan advanced on penalties, 3-1 (2) - Michigan advanced on penalties, 4-2 (3) - Penn State advanced on penalties, 3-2

9/12/24

місні	GAN STATE PSU lead:	s 26-7-0
10/23/94	East Lansing, Mich.	L, O-2
10/13/95	East Lansing, Mich.	L, 0-2
11/3/95	Bloomington, Ind. (B1G) W, 1-O
10/13/96	East Lansing, Mich.	W, 2-1
10/3/97	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-2
9/27/98	East Lansing, Mich.	W, 1-O
10/17/99	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-0
10/27/00	East Lansing, Mich.	W, 1-O
10/5/01	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-0
10/6/02	East Lansing, Mich.	W, 3-0
10/3/03	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
10/3/04	East Lansing, Mich.	W, 3-0
10/23/05	East Lansing, Mich.	W, 3-0
9/22/06	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-2 (20T)
10/12/07	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
10/12/08	East Lansing, Mich.	L, 1-3
11/7/08	Iowa City, Iowa (B1G)	W, 1-O
9/27/09	East Lansing, Mich.	L, 2-3 (OT)
9/26/10	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
10/21/11	East Lansing, Mich.	W, 3-1
10/19/12	University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1
11/1/13	East Lansing, Mich.	W, 3-0
10/19/14	East Lansing, Mich.	W, 2-1
10/22/16	East Lansing, Mich.	L, 1-3
10/8/17	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-0
10/5/18	East Lansing, Mich.	W, 2-1 (OT)
9/22/19	University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1
3/7/21	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-1
10/24/21	East Lansing, Mich.	W, 2-1
9/29/22	University Park, Pa.	L, 1-2
11/6/22	Columbus, Ohio (B1G)	W, 3-2
10/1/23	East Lansing, Mich.	W, 3-1
9/22/24	University Park, Pa.	L, O-1

MII	NNESOTA PSU leads 2	6-6-2
10/9/94	Minneapolis, Minn.	W, 3-2 (OT)
10/1/95	University Park, Pa.	L, O-2
9/22/96	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-2 (OT)
10/17/97	Minneapolis, Minn.	L, 3-4 (OT)
10/9/98	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-2 (OT)
10/3/99	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-0
11/6/99	Bloomington, Ind. (B1G) W, 2-1
9/29/00	Minneapolis, Minn.	W, 2-0
11/2/00	Champaign, III. (B1G)	W, 1-O
9/23/01	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-0
10/18/02	Minneapolis, Minn.	W, 2-1
10/17/03	University Park, Pa.	W, 8-1
10/17/04	Minneapolis, Minn.	W, 2-0
10/28/05	Minneapolis, Minn.	W, 1-0 (20T)
10/13/06	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
10/21/07	Minneapolis, Minn.	L, O-1 (20T)
10/17/08	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
11/9/08	Iowa City, Iowa (B1G)	W, 2-1
10/16/09	Minneapolis, Minn.	W, 1-O
10/15/10	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1
10/2/11	Minneapolis, Minn.	W, 1-O
11/4/11	Evanston, III. (B1G)	W, 3-1
9/30/12	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-3
10/6/13	Minneapolis, Minn.	L, O-1
10/3/14	Minneapolis, Minn.	W, 1-O
9/20/15	University Park, Pa.	L, O-1
9/16/16	Minneapolis, Minn.	T, 1-1 (20T)
10/21/18	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
11/4/18	Westfield, Ind. (B1G)	T, O-O (20T) (1)
9/27/19	Minneapolis, Minn.	W, 1-O
3/18/21	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-0
10/3/21	Minneapolis, Minn.	L, 1-4
10/13/24	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-2
11/1/24	Minneapolis, Minn. (B1G	i) W, 1-O
(1) - Minnesota	advanced on penalties, 5-4	

М	ONMOUTH PSU leads 5-0-0
11/16/07	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)

11/16/07	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 4-0
11/15/13	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 3-0
11/12/21	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 3-1
8/28/22	West Long Branch, N.J.	W, 3-1
9/3/23	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-1

NAVY | PSU leads 3-1-0

University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 5-1
University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
University Park, Pa.	W, 5-0
Annapolis, Md.	L, O-1
	University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa.

Continued on Next Page

W, 6-0



ALL-TIME SERIES HISTORY

NC STATE PSU leads 2-0-0
9/2/11 Pittsburgh, Pa. W, 3-1
9/12/21 Charlottesville, Va. W, 1-0
NEBRASKA PSU leads 8-3-2
10/14/11 University Park, Pa. W, 5-4
10/12/12 Lincoln, Neb. W, 4-0
10/27/13 Lincoln, Neb. L, 2-3 (20T)
10/24/14 University Park, Pa. W, 3-1
9/25/15 Lincoln, Neb. T, 1-1
9/25/16 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1
9/24/17 Lincoln, Neb. T, 1-1 (20T)
9/27/18 University Park, Pa. L, O-1
10/27/19 Lincoln, Neb. W, 1-0 3/28/21 Lincoln, Neb. W, 3-0
10/20/22 Lincoln, Neb. L, 2-4
9/24/23 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0
9/29/24 Lincoln, Neb. W, 1-0
NEVADA PSU leads 1-0-0
8/21/11 Saratoga, Calif. W, 4-0
NIAGARA PSU leads 1-0-0
11/10/06 University Park, Pa. (NCAA) W, 3-1
NORTH CAROLINA PSU trails 2-7-1
9/12/99 Chapel Hill, N.C. W, 3-2 12/3/99 San Jose, Calif. (NCAA) L, 0-2
12/3/99 San Jose, Calif. (NCAA) L, 0-2 9/15/00 Spring, Texas L, 0-1
9/9/01 Chapel Hill, N.C. L, 0-3
11/30/01 Chapel Hill, N.C. (NCAA) L, 1-2
12/2/12 San Diego, Calif. (NCAA) L, 1-4
9/5/14 Durham, N.C. L, O-1 (OT)
9/7/17 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0
8/17/23 University Park, Pa. T, 0-0
11/29/24 Chapel Hill, N.C. (NCAA) L, 1-2 (OT)
NORTHEASTERN PSU leads 1-0-0 9/17/06 Cambridge, Mass. W, 2-0
5/17/00 Carribridge, Mass. W, 2-0
NORTHWESTERN PSU leads 29-5-1
NORTHWESTERN PSU leads 29-5-1 10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT)
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-1 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/30/05 Evanston, III. W, 3-1
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/30/05 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/22/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/30/05 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/22/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. (B1G) W, 3-2 10/7/07 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 9/30/05 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/22/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/7/07 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/9/09 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/30/05 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/22/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. (B1G) W, 3-2 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/9/09 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-0
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/21/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 3-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/9/09 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-2
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/30/05 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/22/06 University Park, Pa. (B1G) W, 3-2 10/7/07 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 4-0 11/2/11 Evanston, III. (B1
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/30/05 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/22/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/9/09 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 Evanston, III.
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/22/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. (B1G) W, 3-2 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/9/09 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 10/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 4-0 11/2/11 E
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/22/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. (B1G) W, 3-2 10/7/07 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/9/09 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/2/11 Evanston, III. (B1
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 2-2 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/21/12 Evanston, III.
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 3-0 1/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/11 Evanston, III. W, 4-0 11/2/12 Evanston, III.
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/30/05 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/22/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/9/09 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/2/12 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/21/12 Evanston, III.
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/9/09 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/2/12 Evanston, III. (B1G) W, 3-2 9/20/13 University Park, Pa. W, 4-0 11/2/14 West Lafa
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/9/09 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/2/12 Evanston, III. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/21/12 Evanston, III. (B1G) W, 4-1 9/20/13 Universit
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/30/05 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/22/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 4-0 11/2/11 Evanston, III.
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/21/01 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 10/21/01 Wst Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/11 Evanston, III
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/70/7 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. (B1G) W, 3-2 10/9/09 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/2/12 Evanston, III. W, 3-2 9/21/12 Evanston, III. W, 4-1 9/26/14 University Park, Pa.<
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/9/09 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 4-0 11/2/11 Evanston, III. W, 4-1 9/20/13 University Park, Pa.<
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/70/7 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. (B1G) W, 3-2 10/9/09 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/2/12 Evanston, III. W, 3-2 9/21/12 Evanston, III. W, 4-1 9/26/14 University Park, Pa.<
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/09 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 11/8/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 4-0 11/2/11 Evanston, III.<
10/28/94 University Park, Pa. W, 1-0 9/24/95 Evanston, III. W, 4-3 (OT) 9/29/96 Evanston, III. L, 0-4 9/21/97 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/16/98 Evanston, III. L, 0-1 10/15/99 University Park, Pa. W, 4-1 10/15/00 Evanston, III. W, 1-0 11/8/01 West Lafayette, Ind. (B1G) W, 3-0 9/20/02 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/10/03 Evanston, III. W, 4-2 10/10/04 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 11/2/06 University Park, Pa. W, 2-1 10/3/08 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 3-1 10/9/09 University Park, Pa. W, 2-0 10/8/10 Evanston, III. W, 2-1 9/23/11 University Park, Pa. W, 4-0 11/2/11 Evanston, III. W, 4-1 9/20/13 University Park, Pa.<

	IO STATE PSU leads 25	
10/14/94	Columbus, Ohio	L, 0-2
9/17/95	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
10/18/96	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1
10/10/97	Columbus, Ohio	L, 1-2
10/2/98	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
11/8/98	University Park, Pa. (B1G	
10/22/99	Columbus, Ohio	W, 5-0
10/20/00	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
10/26/01	Columbus, Ohio	L, 1-2
11/9/01	West Lafayette, Ind. (B10	9) W, 2-0
10/25/02	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-2
10/24/03	Columbus, Ohio	W, 1-O
10/22/04	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-0
11/7/04	Columbus, Ohio (B1G)	L, 0-2
10/14/05	Columbus, Ohio	W, 1-O
10/15/06	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
11/2/07	Columbus, Ohio	W, 1-O
11/9/07	Minneapolis, Minn. (B1G)	T, 2-2 (20T) (1)
10/31/08	University Park, Pa.	L, O-1
10/4/09	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1
10/3/10	Columbus, Ohio	L, O-1 (OT)
9/29/11	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-1
9/27/12	Columbus, Ohio	W, 3-0
10/17/13	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-2
9/19/14	University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1
10/24/15	Columbus, Ohio	W, 2-1
11/22/15	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	
10/26/16	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
9/30/17	Columbus, Ohio	L, O-1
11/3/17	Westfield, Ind. (B1G)	W, 1-0 (20T)
9/14/18	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-0
10/6/19	Columbus, Ohio	W, 3-2
3/13/21	Columbus, Ohio	T, 2-2
9/26/21	University Park, Pa.	L, O-1
10/2/22	Columbus, Ohio	L, O-3
10/8/23	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1
10/27/24	Columbus, Ohio	L, 1-4
	advanced on penalties, 5-4	∟, 1-4
(I) - Onio State	advanced on penalties, 5-4	
OKLA	HOMA STATE Series ti	ied 1-1-0
9/13/13	Stillwater, Okla.	W, 4-2
9/12/19	University Park, Pa.	L, 1-2
3/12/13	Offiversity Fark, Fa.	L, 1 Z
	PENN PSU leads 1-0-	·O
11/12/10 N	1organtown, W.Va. (NCA	
PIT	TSBURGH PSU leads 9	9-0-0
9/13/96	University Park, Pa.	W, 8-0
10/19/97	Pittsburgh, Pa.	W, 2-1
9/1/98	University Park, Pa.	W, 5-1
10/31/99	Pittsburgh, Pa.	W, 7-1
9/1/00	University Park, Pa.	W, 6-0
10/28/01	Pittsburgh, Pa.	W, 6-2
9/1/02	University Park, Pa.	W, 7-2
9/4/11	Pittsburgh, Pa.	W, 3-0
9/2/12	Morgantown, W.Va.	W, 3-0
	3	
P	ORTLAND PSU trails 1	-5-1
10/8/95	Seattle, Wash.	L, O-3
11/25/00	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	
12/6/02	Austin, Texas (NCAA)	L, 0-2
8/29/04	Seattle, Wash.	W, 2-1
11/3/05	College Station, Texas (NCAA)	
9/28/08	University Park, Pa.	L, 1-4
9/12/10	Portland, Ore.	L, 2-4
	dvanced on penalties, 4-3	

PRINCETON | PSU leads 3-0-0 11/15/02 College Park, Md. (NCAA)

Princeton, N.J.

9/7/23 University Park, Pa.

9/5/24

W, 2-0

W, 3-0

W, 1-O

9/15/96

9/7/97

10/4/98

8/29/99

9/24/00 9/28/01 9/29/02	University Park, Pa.	
9/28/01		W, 2-1
	West Lafayette, Ind.	T, 1-1 (2OT)
9/29/02	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
9/26/03	West Lafayette, Ind.	L, 1-3
9/26/04	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-1
9/25/05	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-2 (OT)
10/6/06	West Lafayette, Ind.	W, 2-0
10/26/07	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
10/26/08	West Lafayette, Ind.	W, 2-0
11/1/09	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-0
10/31/10	West Lafayette, Ind.	W, 6-1
10/28/11	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
10/26/12	West Lafayette, Ind.	W, 2-0
9/26/13	University Park, Pa.	W, 6-1
9/12/14	West Lafayette, Ind.	W, 1-O
10/15/15	West Lafayette, Ind.	W, 2-1
10/16/16	•	W, 1-O
	University Park, Pa.	
10/20/17	University Park, Pa. T	, 2-2 (2OT)
10/13/19	West Lafayette, Ind.	W, 2-1
11/8/19		W, 2-0
	Piscataway, N.J. (B1G)	
10/17/21	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1
10/12/23	West Lafayette, Ind.	T, O-O
	,,	,
QU	<u>INNIPIAC PSU leads 1-0</u>	
11/13/22 l	Jniversity Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 4-1
	•	
	CHMOND PSU leads 1-0	<u>-0</u>
8/28/11	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-0
DI	TGERS PSU leads 12-9	-5
9/23/94	Piscataway, N.J.	W, 3-2 (OT)
10/25/95	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-1
10/25/96	Piscataway, N.J.	
	, .	L, 2-3
10/21/97	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
10/21/98	Piscataway, N.J.	W, 2-1 (OT)
10/27/02	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
9/19/03	Piscataway, N.J.	T, O-O
11/16/03 l	Jniversity Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 3-1
9/5/08		/, 1-0 (2OT)
11/14/08	Piscataway, N.J. (NCAA)	_, 1-2 (2OT)
9/6/09	University Park, Pa.	L, O-1
10/11/14	University Park, Pa.	L, O-1
10/18/15	Piscataway, N.J.	L, O-1
11/8/15	University Park, Pa. (B1G)	W, 2-0
12/4/15	Cary, N.C. (NCAA)	W, 2-0
10/13/16	University Park, Pa. T	, 2-2 (2OT)
10/30/16	University Park, Pa. (B1G)	L, O-2
10/12/17		, O-O (20T)
10/29/17	Piscataway, N.J. (B1G) T, (O-0 (20T) (1)
10/14/18	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
10/3/19	University Park, Pa.	L, 2-3
2/19/21	Piscataway, N.J.	L, 2-3
9/19/21	Piscataway, N.J.	L, 1-2
9/22/22		W, 2-0
	University Park, Pa.	
9/21/23	Piscataway, N.J.	W, 2-1
10/4/24	University Park, Pa.	T 1 1
		T, 1–1
	advanced on penalties 4-2	1, 1-1
	advanced on penalties, 4-3	1, 1-1
(1) - Penn State		
(1) - Penn State a	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1	-0-0
(1) - Penn State a		
(1) - Penn State a	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1	-0-0
(1) - Penn State (2) SAIN 10/23/01	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa.	-O-O W, 5-O
(1) - Penn State (2) SAIN 10/23/01 SAII	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-	-0-0 W, 5-0
(1) - Penn State (2) SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-I University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	-0-0 W, 5-0
(1) - Penn State (2) SAIN 10/23/01 SAII	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-	-0-0 W, 5-0
(1) - Penn State (2) SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-I University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	-0-0 W, 5-0 0-0 W, 4-3 (20T)
(1) - Penn State (2) SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-1 University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo.	-0-0 W, 5-0 0-0 W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1
(1) - Penn State (2) SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-(University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo.	-0-0 W, 5-0 D-0 W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1
(1) - Penn State (2) SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-1 University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo.	-0-0 W, 5-0 0-0 W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1
(1) - Penn State (2) SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-(University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo.	-0-0 W, 5-0 D-0 W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1
SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D 9/9/16	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-i University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo. IEGO STATE PSU leads University Park, Pa.	-0-0 W, 5-0 0-0 W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1 1-0-0 W, 3-0
(1) - Penn State (2) SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D 9/9/16 SAN	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2- University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo. IEGO STATE PSU leads University Park, Pa.	-O-O W, 5-O O-O W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1 1-O-O W, 3-O
(1) - Penn State (2) SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D 9/9/16 SAN 11/24/96	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2- University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo. IEGO STATE PSU leads University Park, Pa. ITA CLARA PSU leads 4 Santa Clara, Calif. (NCAA)	-O-O W, 5-O O-O W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1 1-O-O W, 3-O 0-1-1 L, 1-3
(1) - Penn State (2) SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D 9/9/16 SAN 11/24/96 9/14/03	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-I University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo. IEGO STATE PSU leads University Park, Pa. ITA CLARA PSU leads 4 Santa Clara, Calif. (NCAA) Charlottesville, Va.	-O-O W, 5-O O-O W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1 1-O-O W, 3-O
(1) - Penn State (2) SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D 9/9/16 SAN 11/24/96 9/14/03	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-I University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo. IEGO STATE PSU leads University Park, Pa. ITA CLARA PSU leads 4 Santa Clara, Calif. (NCAA) Charlottesville, Va.	-0-0 W, 5-0 O-0 W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1 1-0-0 W, 3-0 I-1-1 L, 1-3 T, 2-2
(1) - Penn State (2) SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D 9/9/16 SAN 11/24/96 9/14/03 11/25/05 0	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-I University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo. IEGO STATE PSU leads University Park, Pa. ITA CLARA PSU leads 4 Santa Clara, Calif. (NCAA) Charlottesville, Va. University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	-0-0 W, 5-0 0-0 W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1 1-0-0 W, 3-0 H-1-1 L, 1-3 T, 2-2 W, 2-1
SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D 9/9/16 SAN D 9/9/16 SAN D 11/24/96 9/14/03 11/25/05 U 9/13/15	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-I University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo. IEGO STATE PSU leads University Park, Pa. ITA CLARA PSU leads 4 Santa Clara, Calif. (NCAA) Charlottesville, Va. Jniversity Park, Pa. (NCAA) Santa Clara, Calif.	-0-0 W, 5-0 0-0 W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1 1-0-0 W, 3-0 -1-1 L, 1-3 T, 2-2 W, 2-1 W, 1-0
SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D 9/9/16 SAN D 9/14/03 11/24/96 9/14/03 11/25/05 0 9/13/15 9/4/22	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2- University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo. SEGO STATE PSU leads University Park, Pa. ITA CLARA PSU leads 4 Santa Clara, Calif. (NCAA) Charlottesville, Va. Jniversity Park, Pa. (NCAA) Santa Clara, Calif. Santa Clara, Calif.	-0-0 W, 5-0 0-0 W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1 1-0-0 W, 3-0 H-1-1 L, 1-3 T, 2-2 W, 2-1
SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D 9/9/16 SAN D 9/14/03 11/24/96 9/14/03 11/25/05 0 9/13/15 9/4/22	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2- University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo. SEGO STATE PSU leads University Park, Pa. ITA CLARA PSU leads 4 Santa Clara, Calif. (NCAA) Charlottesville, Va. Jniversity Park, Pa. (NCAA) Santa Clara, Calif. Santa Clara, Calif.	-O-O W, 5-O O-O W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1 1-O-O W, 3-O -1-1 L, 1-3 T, 2-2 W, 2-1 W, 1-O W, 1-O
SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D 9/9/16 SAN D 9/14/03 11/24/96 9/14/03 11/25/05 0 9/13/15 9/4/22	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-I University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo. IEGO STATE PSU leads University Park, Pa. ITA CLARA PSU leads 4 Santa Clara, Calif. (NCAA) Charlottesville, Va. Jniversity Park, Pa. (NCAA) Santa Clara, Calif.	-0-0 W, 5-0 0-0 W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1 1-0-0 W, 3-0 -1-1 L, 1-3 T, 2-2 W, 2-1 W, 1-0
SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D 9/9/16 SAN 11/24/96 9/14/03 11/25/05 0 9/13/15 9/4/22 11/17/23 0	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-I University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo. IEGO STATE PSU leads University Park, Pa. ITA CLARA PSU leads 4 Santa Clara, Calif. (NCAA) Charlottesville, Va. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) Santa Clara, Calif. Santa Clara, Calif. Janiversity Park, Pa. (NCAA)	-0-0 W, 5-0 D-0 W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1 1-0-0 W, 3-0 I-1-1 L, 1-3 T, 2-2 W, 2-1 W, 1-0 W, 1-0 W, 2-0
SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D 9/9/16 SAN 11/24/96 9/14/03 11/25/05 0 9/13/15 9/4/22 11/17/23 0 SET	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-I University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo. IEGO STATE PSU leads University Park, Pa. ITA CLARA PSU leads 4 Santa Clara, Calif. (NCAA) Charlottesville, Va. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) Santa Clara, Calif. Santa Clara, Calif. Santa Clara, Calif. University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	-0-0 W, 5-0 0-0 W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1 1-0-0 W, 3-0 H-1-1 L, 1-3 T, 2-2 W, 2-1 W, 1-0 W, 1-0 W, 2-0
SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D 9/9/16 SAN D 9/14/03 11/25/05 0 9/13/15 9/4/22 11/17/23 0 SET 10/30/94	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-I University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo. IEGO STATE PSU leads University Park, Pa. ITA CLARA PSU leads 4 Santa Clara, Calif. (NCAA) Charlottesville, Va. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) Santa Clara, Calif. Santa Clara, Calif. Janiversity Park, Pa. (NCAA) ON HALL PSU leads 6- South Orange, N.J.	-0-0 W, 5-0 D-0 W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1 1-0-0 W, 3-0 I-1-1 L, 1-3 T, 2-2 W, 2-1 W, 1-0 W, 1-0 W, 2-0
SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D 9/9/16 SAN D 9/14/03 11/25/05 0 9/13/15 9/4/22 11/17/23 0 SET 10/30/94	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-I University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo. IEGO STATE PSU leads University Park, Pa. ITA CLARA PSU leads 4 Santa Clara, Calif. (NCAA) Charlottesville, Va. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) Santa Clara, Calif. Santa Clara, Calif. Janiversity Park, Pa. (NCAA) ON HALL PSU leads 6- South Orange, N.J.	-O-O W, 5-O W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1 1-O-O W, 3-O 1-1-1 L, 1-3 T, 2-2 W, 2-1 W, 1-O W, 1-O W, 2-O O-O W, 5-O
SAIN 10/23/01 SAII 11/19/23 9/1/24 SAN D 9/9/16 SAN D 9/14/03 11/25/05 0 9/13/15 9/4/22 11/17/23 0 SET 10/30/94 10/29/95	T FRANCIS PSU leads 1 University Park, Pa. NT LOUIS PSU leads 2-I University Park, Pa. (NCAA) St. Louis, Mo. IEGO STATE PSU leads University Park, Pa. ITA CLARA PSU leads 4 Santa Clara, Calif. (NCAA) Charlottesville, Va. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) Santa Clara, Calif. Santa Clara, Calif. Santa Clara, Calif. University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	-0-0 W, 5-0 0-0 W, 4-3 (20T) W, 2-1 1-0-0 W, 3-0 H-1-1 L, 1-3 T, 2-2 W, 2-1 W, 1-0 W, 1-0 W, 2-0

South Orange, N.J.

University Park, Pa.

South Orange, N.J.

University Park, Pa.

Continued on Next Page

W, 5-0

W, 1-O

W, 3-1

W, 3-0

PURDUE | PSU leads 19-1-3

W, 5-0

West Lafayette, Ind.

9/24/99



11/24/06 South Bend, Ind. (NCAA)

South Bend, Ind.

South Bend, Ind.

9/23/07

9/21/08

L, 0-4

W, 2-1

L, 1-3

L, O-1



ALL-TIME SERIES HISTORY

T, 1-1

W, 2-0

W, 2-0

W, 4-0

W, 2-1

W. 3-1

			LL-TIP		
	SIENA PSU leads 2-0-0	^	ı	USC Series tied 2-2-1	
10/25/94		W, 5-0	9/6/02	-	L, 0-1 (20T)
10/2/96	Loudonville, N.Y.	W, 2-0	9/12/03	Charlottesville, Va.	W, 3-2
-, ,		, -	9/11/05	Los Angeles, Calif.	W, 3-1
	SMU PSU leads 1-0-0)	11/19/21	Los Angeles, Calif. (NCAA)	
11/21/99	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 5-0	10/20/24	3	L, 1-2
			(1) - Penn State	e advanced on penalties, 5-3	
	TH CAROLINA Series tie			NDEDDUZUDGU Isada O	
11/16/18 11/21/21	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) Los Angeles, Calif. (NCAA)	W, 1-0 L, 0-2	5/1/21	NDERBILT PSU leads 2- Cary, N.C. (NCAA)	W, 1-0
11/21/21	LOS AI Igeles, Calli. (NCAA)	L, O-2	11/24/24	Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA)	W, 1-0 W, 3-1
ST. BC	NAVENTURE PSU lead	s 2-0-0	11, 2-1, 2-1	ranariassee, ria. (146/17)	** , O 1
10/19/94	University Park, Pa.	W, 6-0	VI	LLANOVA PSU leads 4-	2-0
10/27/95	St. Bonaventure, N.Y.	W, 5-0	9/21/94	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O
_			9/20/95	Villanova, Pa.	L, 1-3
<u> </u>	T. JOHN'S PSU leads 1-0 University Park, Pa.	W, 5-0	9/18/96 9/14/97	University Park, Pa. Villanova, Pa.	W, 4-0 L, 1-2
0/13/12	Offiversity Fark, Fa.	VV, O	11/18/01	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 3-0
S	TANFORD PSU trails 1-6	6-0	11/12/06	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 2-0
8/19/11	Stanford, Calif.	L, 0-4			
8/24/12	University Park, Pa.	L, 2-3		VIRGINIA PSU trails 8-9	
9/11/15	Stanford, Calif.	W, 2-0	9/5/97	University Park, Pa.	L, 2-5
11/24/17	Stanford, Calif. (NCAA)	L, 0-4	9/8/98		W, 2-1 (20T)
8/23/19 11/24/19	University Park, Pa. Stanford, Calif. (NCAA)	L, 1-2 L, 0-2	10/29/99	University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 4-1 W, 3-0
9/1/22	Stanford, Calif. (NCAA)	L, 0-2 L, 0-2	9/4/05	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	w, 3-0 W, 5-2
U) 1/ CC	Ctal II Ora, Calli.	L, U-2	9/21/09	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-0
STO	NY BROOK PSU leads 3	3-0-0	11/15/09	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	L, 2-6
11/10/17	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 7-0	8/27/10	University Park, Pa.	T, 1-1 (20T)
11/15/19	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 3-1	9/11/11	Charlottesville, Va.	W, 3-2
11/16/24	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 8-1	8/17/12	Charlottesville, Va.	W, 3-1
63	VDAGUSE I DSUUL		8/30/13	Charlottesville, Va.	L, 1-5
<u> </u>	YRACUSE PSU leads 2-0 University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0	11/18/16 9/10/17	Washington D.C. (NCAA) Charlottesville, Va.	L, 0-3 L, 2-3
9/6/18	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-0	9/9/18	University Park, Pa.	L, 1-2
3, 0, 10	orniversity rank, ra.	₩, → Ο	9/15/19	University Park, Pa.	L, 1-2
	TCU PSU leads 2-0-0	<u> </u>	9/9/21	Charlottesville, Va.	W, 4-2
8/27/23	University Park, Pa.	W, 1-O		University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	L, 2-3
11/22/24	Tallahassee, Fla. (NCAA)	W, 1-O	8/22/24	University Park, Pa.	L, 1-2
TE	ENNESSEE PSU trails O	-1-1	VIR	GINIA TECH PSU leads	1-0-0
8/27/06	University Park, Pa.	T, 1-1 (20T)	11/23/14	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1
8/31/07	Knoxville, Tenn.	L, 1-2	14/4	KE EODEST I DSI I turbile s	
	TEXAS PSU trails 0-1-0	0	9/11/09	KE FOREST PSU trails 2 Storrs, Conn.	L, O-1
9/1/06	Austin, Texas	L, 1-2		Winston-Salem, N.C. (NCAA)	
			11/22/13	Charlottesville, Va. (NCAA)	L, O-1
	EXAS A&M PSU leads 3-			Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA)	W, 2-0
9/17/00		W, 2-1	9/2/18	Winston-Salem, N.C.	L, O-1
	Spring, Texas				
	University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 3-0	11/18/18	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA)	W, 1-0
11/19/05	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 3-0 W, 4-1	11/18/18	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA)	W, 1-O
11/19/05 9/3/06	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T)	11/18/18 WA	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1	W, 1-0
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa.	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T)	11/18/18 WA 10/6/95	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA)	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T)	11/18/18 WA	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa.	W, 1-0
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA)	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2	11/18/18 	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA)	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2	11/18/18 WA 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa.	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 -0-0 W, 4-0	11/18/18 WA 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. T CHESTER PSU leads	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA)	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 -0-0 W, 4-0	11/18/18 WA 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O Towson, Md.	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (2OT) T, 1-1 (2OT) L, 1-2 -0-0 W, 4-0	11/18/18 WA 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. T CHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24 1 9/11/94	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O Towson, Md.	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (2OT) T, 1-1 (2OT) L, 1-2 W, 4-0 W, 4-1	11/18/18 WA 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. T CHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. ST VIRGINIA PSU leads 1	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 <u>TE</u> 8/15/24 <u>1</u> 9/11/94	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas College Station, Texas (NCAA) College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O Towson, Md.	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (2OT) T, 1-1 (2OT) L, 1-2 -0-0 W, 4-0	11/18/18 WAR 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES 10/26/03	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. TCHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0 4-7-3 W, 4-1
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24 9 /11/94 9/15/13	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O Towson, Md.	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 4-0 W, 4-0 W, 3-2	11/18/18 WAR 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES 10/26/03	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. T CHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. ST VIRGINIA PSU leads 1	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24 9/11/94 9/15/13	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O- Towson, Md. TULSA PSU leads 1-O- Tulsa, Okla.	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 4-0 W, 4-0 W, 3-2	11/18/18 WA 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES 10/26/03 11/13/05 9/8/06 9/9/07	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. T CHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va. Morgantown, W.Va.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0 4-7-3 W, 4-1 W, 5-2
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24 9/11/94 9/15/13	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O- Towson, Md. TULSA PSU leads 1-O- Tulsa, Okla. University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 4-0 W, 4-0 W, 4-1 W, 3-2 W, 5-0	11/18/18 WAR 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES 10/26/03 11/13/05 9/8/06 9/9/07 11/24/07	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. T CHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. ST VIRGINIA PSU leads 1 Morgantown, W.Va. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0 4-7-3 W, 4-1 W, 5-2 L, 1-2 L, 0-1 L, 0-1
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24 1 9/11/94 9/15/13	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O-t Towson, Md. TULSA PSU leads 1-O-t Tulsa, Okla. UALBANY PSU leads 1-O University Park, Pa. (NCAA) UCF Series tied 2-2-O	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 4-0 W, 4-0 W, 4-1 W, 3-2 W, 5-0	11/18/18 WAR 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES 10/26/03 11/13/05 9/8/06 9/9/07 11/24/07 8/29/09	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. TCHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa.(NCAA) University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA)	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0 4-7-3 W, 4-1 W, 5-2 L, 1-2 L, 0-1 L, 0-1 L, 1-2
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24 9/11/94 9/15/13 U 11/13/15	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O Towson, Md. TULSA PSU leads 1-O-0 Tulsa, Okla. UALBANY PSU leads 1-O University Park, Pa. (NCAA) UCF Series tied 2-2-O Knoxville, Tenn.	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 4-0 W, 4-0 W, 3-2 W, 5-0 W, 1-0	11/18/18 WA 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES 10/26/03 11/13/05 9/8/06 9/9/07 11/24/07 8/29/09 8/20/10	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. TCHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0 4-7-3 W, 4-1 W, 5-2 L, 1-2 L, 0-1 L, 0-1 L, 1-2 W, 2-1 (OT)
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24 9/11/94 9/15/13 <u>U</u> 11/13/15	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O Towson, Md. TULSA PSU leads 1-O-O Tulsa, Okla. ULSA PSU leads 1-O-O University Park, Pa. (NCAA) UCF Series tied 2-2-O Knoxville, Tenn. Charlottesville, Va.	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 4-0 W, 4-1 W, 3-2 W, 5-0 W, 1-0 L, 1-2 (20T)	11/18/18 WA 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES 10/26/03 11/13/05 9/8/06 9/9/07 11/24/07 8/29/09 8/20/10 11/14/10 N	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. T CHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va. University Park, Pa.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0 4-7-3 W, 4-1 W, 5-2 L, 1-2 L, 0-1 L, 0-1 L, 1-2 W, 2-1 (0T) L, 1-2
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24 9/11/94 9/15/13 <u>U</u> 11/13/15 9/2/07 9/9/11 9/5/21	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O-(Tulsa, Okla. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) UCF Series tied 2-2-O Knoxville, Tenn. Charlottesville, Va. Orlando, Fla.	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 4-0 W, 4-0 W, 4-1 W, 5-0 W, 5-0 L, 1-2 (20T) L, 1-2	11/18/18 WAR 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES 10/26/03 11/13/05 9/8/06 9/9/07 11/24/07 8/29/09 8/20/10 11/14/10 N 8/26/11	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. T CHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va. University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va. Morgantown, W.Va. Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0 4-7-3 W, 4-1 W, 5-2 L, 1-2 L, 0-1 L, 0-1 L, 1-2 W, 2-1 (0T)) L, 1-2 W, 5-0
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24 9/11/94 9/15/13 <u>U</u> 11/13/15 9/2/07 9/9/11 9/5/21	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O Towson, Md. TULSA PSU leads 1-O-O Tulsa, Okla. ULSA PSU leads 1-O-O University Park, Pa. (NCAA) UCF Series tied 2-2-O Knoxville, Tenn. Charlottesville, Va.	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 4-0 W, 4-1 W, 3-2 W, 5-0 W, 1-0 L, 1-2 (20T)	11/18/18 WAR 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES 10/26/03 11/13/05 9/8/06 9/9/07 11/24/07 8/29/09 8/20/10 11/14/10 18/26/11 8/31/12	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. TCHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0 4-7-3 W, 4-1 W, 5-2 L, 1-2 L, 0-1 L, 0-1 L, 1-2 W, 2-1 (OT) W, 2-1 (OT)
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24 9/11/94 9/15/13 	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O-(Tulsa, Okla. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) UCF Series tied 2-2-O Knoxville, Tenn. Charlottesville, Va. Orlando, Fla.	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 4-0 W, 4-0 W, 4-1 W, 3-2 W, 5-0 W, 1-0 L, 1-2 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 1-0	11/18/18 WAR 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES 10/26/03 11/13/05 9/8/06 9/9/07 11/24/07 8/29/09 8/20/10 11/14/10 N 8/26/11	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. TCHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0 4-7-3 W, 4-1 W, 5-2 L, 1-2 L, 0-1 L, 0-1 L, 1-2 W, 2-1 (0T)) L, 1-2 W, 5-0
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24 9/11/94 9/15/13 U 11/13/15 9/2/07 9/9/11 9/5/21 8/31/23	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O-(Tulsa, Okla. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) UCF Series tied 2-2-O Knoxville, Tenn. Charlottesville, Va. Orlando, Fla. University Park, Pa. UCLA PSU trails 3-4-1 Los Angeles, Calif.	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 4-0 W, 4-0 W, 4-1 W, 3-2 W, 5-0 W, 1-0 L, 1-2 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 1-0	11/18/18 WAR 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES 10/26/03 11/13/05 9/8/06 9/9/07 11/24/07 8/29/09 8/20/10 11/14/10 N 8/26/11 8/31/12 8/23/13	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. T CHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va. Morgantown, W.Va.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0 4-7-3 W, 4-1 W, 5-2 L, 1-2 L, 0-1 L, 1-2 W, 2-1 (OT)) L, 1-2 W, 2-1 (OT) T, 2-2 (2OT)
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24 9/11/94 9/15/13 9/2/07 9/9/11 9/5/21 8/31/23 9/8/02 11/28/03	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O-(Tulsa, Okla. FULSA PSU leads 1-O-(Tulsa, Okla. FULSA PSU leads 1-O-(Tulsa, Okla. UNIVERSITY PARK, Pa. (NCAA) UCF Series tied 2-2-O Knoxville, Tenn. Charlottesville, Va. Orlando, Fla. University Park, Pa. UCLA PSU trails 3-4-1 Los Angeles, Calif. (NCAA)	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 4-0 W, 4-0 W, 4-1 W, 5-0 W, 5-0 W, 1-0 L, 1-2 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 1-0 L, 0-4	11/18/18 WAR 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES 10/26/03 11/13/05 9/8/06 9/9/07 11/24/07 8/29/09 8/20/10 11/14/10 N 8/26/11 8/31/12 8/23/13 8/22/14 9/4/15 11/28/15	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. TCHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va. University Park, Pa.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0 4-7-3 W, 4-1 W, 5-2 L, 1-2 L, 0-1 L, 0-1 L, 0-1 L, 1-2 W, 2-1(OT)) W, 2-1(OT) T, 2-2 (2OT) W, 3-1 L, 0-1 W, 2-0
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24 9/11/94 9/15/13 11/13/15 9/2/07 9/9/5/21 8/31/23 9/8/02 11/28/03 9/9/05	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O-t Tulsa, Okla. ULSA PSU leads 1-O-t Tulsa, Okla. UALBANY PSU leads 1-O-t University Park, Pa. (NCAA) UCF Series tied 2-2-O Knoxville, Tenn. Charlottesville, Va. Orlando, Fla. University Park, Pa. UCLA PSU trails 3-4-1 Los Angeles, Calif. (NCAA) Los Angeles, Calif. (NCAA)	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 4-0 W, 4-0 W, 4-1 W, 3-2 W, 5-0 W, 1-0 L, 1-2 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 1-0 W, 1-0 (20T) L, 0-4 W, 1-0 (0T)	11/18/18 WAR 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES 10/26/03 11/13/05 9/8/06 9/9/07 11/24/07 8/29/09 8/20/10 11/14/10 N 8/26/11 8/31/12 8/23/13 8/22/14 9/4/15 11/28/15 8/19/16	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. TCHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va. University Park, Pa.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0 4-7-3 W, 4-1 W, 5-2 L, 1-2 L, 0-1 L, 0-1 L, 1-2 W, 2-1 (OT)) L, 1-2 W, 5-0 W, 2-1 (OT) T, 2-2 (2OT) W, 3-1 L, 0-1 W, 2-0 T, 1-1 (2OT)
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O- Towson, Md. TULSA PSU leads 1-O- Tulsa, Okla. ULSA PSU leads 1-O- University Park, Pa. (NCAA) UCF Series tied 2-2-O Knoxville, Tenn. Charlottesville, Va. Orlando, Fla. University Park, Pa. UCLA PSU trails 3-4-1 Los Angeles, Calif. University Park, Pa.	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 O-O W, 4-0 W, 4-1 O W, 3-2 O-O W, 5-0 W, 1-0 L, 1-2 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 1-0 L, 0-4 W, 1-0 (0T) W, 3-1	11/18/18 WAR 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES 10/26/03 11/13/05 9/8/06 9/9/07 11/24/07 8/29/09 8/20/10 11/14/10 N 8/26/11 8/31/12 8/23/13 8/22/14 9/4/15 11/28/15 8/19/16 9/2/17	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. TCHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0 4-7-3 W, 4-1 W, 5-2 L, 1-2 L, 0-1 L, 0-1 L, 1-2 W, 2-1 (OT)) L, 1-2 W, 5-0 W, 2-1 (OT) T, 2-2 (2OT) W, 3-1 L, 0-1 L, 0-1 L, 0-1 L, 0-1 L, 0-1 L, 1-2 T, 1-1 (2OT) L, 1-2
11/19/05 9/3/06 9/16/07 11/29/14 TE 8/15/24 9/11/94 9/15/13 11/13/15 9/2/07 9/9/5/21 8/31/23 9/8/02 11/28/03 9/9/05	University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) College Station, Texas University Park, Pa. College Station, Texas (NCAA) EXAS TECH PSU leads 1- University Park, Pa. FOWSON PSU leads 1-O-t Tulsa, Okla. ULSA PSU leads 1-O-t Tulsa, Okla. UALBANY PSU leads 1-O-t University Park, Pa. (NCAA) UCF Series tied 2-2-O Knoxville, Tenn. Charlottesville, Va. Orlando, Fla. University Park, Pa. UCLA PSU trails 3-4-1 Los Angeles, Calif. (NCAA) Los Angeles, Calif. (NCAA)	W, 3-0 W, 4-1 T, 1-1 (20T) T, 1-1 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 4-0 W, 4-0 W, 4-1 W, 3-2 W, 5-0 W, 1-0 L, 1-2 (20T) L, 1-2 W, 1-0 W, 1-0 (20T) L, 0-4 W, 1-0 (0T)	11/18/18 WAR 10/6/95 8/27/04 8/26/05 9/10/10 WES 8/20/23 8/25/24 WES 10/26/03 11/13/05 9/8/06 9/9/07 11/24/07 8/29/09 8/20/10 11/14/10 N 8/26/11 8/31/12 8/23/13 8/22/14 9/4/15 11/28/15 8/19/16 9/2/17	Morgantown, W.Va. (NCAA) SHINGTON PSU trails 1 Seattle, Wash. Seattle, Wash. University Park, Pa. Portland, Ore. TCHESTER PSU leads University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. (NCAA) University Park, Pa. Morgantown, W.Va. University Park, Pa.	W, 1-0 -3-0 L, 0-5 L, 1-2 W, 3-2 L, 1-2 2-0-0 W, 8-0 W, 5-0 4-7-3 W, 4-1 W, 5-2 L, 1-2 L, 0-1 L, 0-1 L, 0-2 W, 2-1 (OT)) L, 1-2 W, 2-1 (OT) T, 2-2 (2OT) W, 3-1 L, 0-1 W, 2-0 T, 1-1 (2OT)

T, O-O

L, O-1

W, 3-1

9/6/19

9/2/21

8/25/22

8/24/23

8/29/24

Morgantown, W.Va.

Morgantown, W.Va.

University Park, Pa.

Morgantown, W.Va.

University Park, Pa.

11/18/22 University Park, Pa. (NCAA)

10/17/24

8/19/21

Los Angeles, Calif.

UMASS | PSU leads 1-0-0

University Park, Pa.

11/4/24 Minneapolis, Minn. (B1G)

VVILLI	AM & MART PSU trails	5 1-2-0
11/16/97 L	Jniversity Park, Pa. (NCAA)	L, 2-3 (20T)
8/23/08	Williamsburg, Va.	W, 3-1
8/29/10	University Park, Pa.	L, 1-2
WIS	CONSIN PSU leads 24	
10/7/94	Madison, Wis.	W, 3-0
10/22/95	University Park, Pa.	T, 3-3 (OT)
11/4/95 E	Bloomington, Ind. (B1G)	L, O-1
9/27/96	Madison, Wis.	T, 1-1 (OT)
9/19/97	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1
11/7/97 N	4inneapolis, Minn. (B1G)	W, 3-1
10/18/98	Madison, Wis.	W, 4-2
10/1/99	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
11/5/99 E	Bloomington, Ind. (B1G)	W, 3-0
10/1/00	Madison, Wis.	W, 1-O
10/19/01	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-0
10/20/02	Madison, Wis.	W, 3-1
10/19/03	University Park, Pa.	W, 5-0
11/6/03	Madison, Wis. (B1G)	T, O-O (20T) (1)
9/17/04	Madison, Wis.	W, 4-0
10/2/05	Madison, Wis.	W, 2-1 (OT)
10/20/06	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-0
10/5/07	Madison, Wis.	W, 2-0
10/5/08	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-0
10/18/09	Madison, Wis.	T, 3-3 (20T)
10/17/10	University Park, Pa.	L, 2-3
9/17/11	Madison, Wis.	L, O-1
9/16/12	University Park, Pa.	W, 2-1
10/4/13	Madison, Wis.	W, 2-1
11/6/13	Champaign, III. (B1G)	W, 2-0
10/5/14	Madison, Wis.	W, 2-0
9/17/15	University Park, Pa.	W, 4-0
9/18/16	Madison, Wis.	W, 1-O
10/25/17	Madison, Wis.	L, O-1
9/29/19	Madison, Wis.	L, O-1
9/30/21	Madison, Wis.	W, 2-1
10/13/22	University Park, Pa.	W, 3-0
10/30/22	Madison, Wis. (B1G)	W, 1-O

WILLIAM & MARY | PSU trails 1-2-0

YALE | PSU leads 1-0-0

10/22/23 University Park, Pa.

(1) - Wisconsin advanced on penalties, 4-3

9/3/10 L, O-1 New Haven, Conn.



PROGRAM UPSETS

Opponent Defeated	Score	PSU Rar	nk Date
at #1 North Carolina	3-2	#5	9/12/99
vs. #2 UCLA	3-1	#3	8/25/06
at #2 UCLA	1-0 (20T)	#12	9/8/02
at #2 Stanford	2-0	#7	9/11/15
at #3 UCLA	1-0 (OT)	#4	9/9/05
at #3 Virginia	4-1	#14	9/9/21
vs. #4 Rutgers	2-0	#17	9/22/22
vs. #4 West Virginia	2-0	#6	11/28/15
vs. #4 Purdue	1-0	#13	10/26/07
vs. #4 Virginia	5-2	#8	9/4/05
vs. #6 Michigan State	3-2	#21	11/6/22
at #6 Virginia	2-1 (2OT)	#16	9/8/98
vs. #7 TCU	1-0	#22	11/22/24
at #7 West Virginia	3-1	#10	11/19/17
vs. #7 Rutgers	2-0	#9	11/8/15
at #7 Virginia	3-1	#9	8/17/12
at #7 Virginia	3-2	NR	9/11/11
at #7 Connecticut	2-1	#12	11/30/02
vs. #8 BYU	3-1	NR	8/18/17
at #8 West Virginia	4-1	#12	10/26/03
at #8 Texas A&M	2-1	#8	9/17/00
vs. #9 Ohio State	1-0 (20T)	#15	11/3/17
vs. #9 Virginia	1-0	#12	8/21/09
vs. #10 Minnesota	3-2 (OT)	#19	9/22/96
vs. #12 Northwestern	2-0	#21	11/3/22
vs. #12 Marquette	4-1	#13	11/18/11
vs. #12 George Mason	4-3 (20T	-	10/26/97
vs. #12 West Virginia	3-1	#24	8/22/14
at #13 Illinois	2-0	NR	10/22/10
at #14 George Mason	2-1 (OT)	#15	10/4/96
vs. #15 Ohio State	2-1	NR	10/4/09
vs. #15 Minnesota	2-1	NR	10/15/10
vs. #17 West Virginia	5-0	NR	8/26/11
vs. #18 Maryland	3-0	#25	9/4/98
at #18 Wisconsin	2-1	NR	9/30/21
vs. #19 Purdue	2-1	NR	10/17/21
vs. #21 Minnesota	2-1	#23	11/9/08
vs. #22 Illinois	1-0	NR	9/25/11
vs. #22 Purdue	4-0	#25	11/1/09
at #23 Indiana	2-1	#25	10/29/09
vs. #23 Minnesota	2-0	NR	10/17/08
at #24 James Madison	2-1	NR	9/1/96

Opponent Tied	Score F	PSU Rank	Date
vs. #1 Portland	0-0 (20T) #3	12/2/05
#2 North Carolina	0-0	#10	8/17/23
vs. #2 Santa Clara	2-2 (2OT)	#7	9/14/03
#5 Texas A&M	1-1 (2OT)	#20	9/16/07
at #10 UCLA	1–1	#16	10/17/24
at #10 Minnesota	1-1 (2OT)	#16	9/16/16
#11 Michigan	O-0 (20T) #23	10/5/97
#15 Wisconsin	3-3 (OT)	NR 1	0/22/95
at #11 USC	2-2 (2OT)	NR	11/19/21

vs. #25 Rutgers 3-1 NR 10/25/95



ALL-TIME LETTERWINNERS

	A			D			н	
Abbazia, Tammy	D	1994	DaCosta, Dina	M	1994-97	Hakes, Jackie	D	2008-10
Abello, Kerry	D/M/F	2017-21	Damico, Olivia	M	2020-24	Haislip, Caitlin	D	2018-20
Abelson, Samantha	F	1998-99	D'Agostino, Bianca	F/M/D	2007	Hamilton, Becca	D	2016, 18-19
Adami, Kaleen	М	2004-08	Daus, Allie	M	2005-08	Hamilton, Leigh	М	2000-03
Aden-Buie, Aubrey	F	2004-07	Davies, Tara	F/M/D	2006-09	Hartmann, Kristin	GK	2008-12
Agresti, Michela	D	2023	Davis, Jessie	D	2005-08	Hasco, Emma	М	2016
Aguero, Angela	F	2019-21	Dennis, Amanda	GK	2016-19	Hayes, Maya	F	2010-13
Alonso, Eva	D/M	2020-23	Desai, Panthini	M	1997	Hayes, Melissa	М	2007-09
Anderson, Kelli	D	1999-00	Dohle, Julia	GK	2019	Heilman, Nicole	D	1996-99
Arnaud, Ellen	F	2010-11	Donofrio, Alli	F	2004	Herold, Laura	M	1994
Asbroek, Maud	M/D	2021	Dotten, Amanda	M	2011-12	Herr, Kayleigh	D	2024-Pres.
Asman, Katherine Ayscue, Bella	GK D	2018-23 2024-Pres.	Dotten, Meghan Driesse, Nickolette	F M	2011 2015-16	Herrmann, Jess Hess, Addison	M F	2007 2024
Ayoode, Bella			Drummond, Heidi	F	2000-03	Hiler, Sophie	F	2001-04
	В		Dubs, Kim	F	2018	Hill, Alexandra	F	2000-02
Bach, Lindsay	M/D	2001-05	Duggan, Akilah	M/D	2006	Hite, Darcie	F	1995-97
Baer, Jen	D	1995-98	Dutchka, Carole	F	1995-98	Hoak, Janelle	F/M	2002-05
Ball, Elizabeth	D	2014-17	Dwyer, Sarah	M/D	2003-06	Hoffman, Rachel	F	1994-97
Ballow, Casey	F/M	2017-19	Dyke, Cori	M	2019-23	Holderby, Britne	D	2014
Barr, Tara	GK	2010-12				Hovington, Bri	D	2010-13
Basinger, Brittany	D	2013, 15-17		E		Hubbard, Julie	F/M	2009-10
Bedesem, Carly	F/M	2004-07	Echard, Haleigh	Μ	2014-17	Huckabee, Jodie	D	1994-97
Beiler, Kelli	М	2018-19	Eckerstrom, Britt	GK	2012-15	Hurd, Emily	М	2011-14
Boomsma, Kristin	D	1994-96	Evans, Katie	GK	2020-2022	Hyland, Meghan	М	1995-98
Borgen, Oliva	M	2022-Pres.	Evans, Maddy	M	2009-12			
Bouchelle, Zoe	M	2004-08		_			J	
Brandy, Liv	D	2013		F_	0004 5	Jacobs, Natalie	D	2002-05
Brock, Hayley	F	2010	Farmer, Jolie	F	2024-Pres.	Jean, Ellie	D	2015, 17-19
Brown, Amanda	GK M	2002-05 1994	Ferguson, Emily	D F	1997 1994	Jeter, Kieryn	D M	2024-Pres. 1999-02
Brugger, Bridget Buonomo, Lola	GK	2011-12	Fiene, Corrie Fisk, Grace	D	2016	Johnson, Tamara	IVI	1999-02
Buol lol lio, Lola	Gr	2011-12	risk, Grace		2010			
Burger Lilly	D	2024-Dres	Elecher Erankee	_	2023-24			
Burger, Lilly	D	2024-Pres.	Flesher, Frankee Fontenot, Ginger	F D	2023-24		K	
		2024-Pres.	Fontenot, Ginger	D	2024		K D/M	2012-13
	С		Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura	D M/F	2024 2016-17	Kalwa, Jenna	D/M	2012-13 2012-14
	С	2015-17	Fontenot, Ginger	D	2024			2012-13 2012-14 1995-96
Campbell-Phipps, Tay	C lor D		Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy	D M/F GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan	D/M GK	2012-14
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna	C lor D D	2015-17 2020	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy	D M/F GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby	D/M GK F	2012-14 1995-96
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan	C lor D D F	2015-17 2020 2019-2022	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy	D M/F GK M	2024 2016-17 1995-98	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen	D/M GK F M	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori	C lor D D F D	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan	D M/F GK M	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy	D/M GK F M	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily	C lor D D F D	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri	D M/F GK M	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin	D/M GK F M M	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose	C D D D D GK	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley	D M/F GK M M M M	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin	D/M GK F M D GK F M	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey	C D D D D GK GK	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree	D M/F GK M M D D M M F/M	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico	D/M GK F M D GK F	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres.
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney	O lor D D D D GK GK M/D	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia	D/M GK F M M D GK F M F M	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle	O lor D D D GK M/D D	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree	D M/F GK M M D D M M F/M	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe	D/M GK F M M D GK F M F M F	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin	O lor D D D GK GK M/D D M/D	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kohne, Kindrah	D/M GK FMMDGK FMFM er FM	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin Coffey, Sam	O lor D D F D D GK M/D D M/F	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00 2019-21	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kolodczak, Kelly	D/M GK FMMDGK FMFMFMD	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14 1997-00
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin Coffey, Sam Cohen, Kim	C lor D D F D D D GK M/D M/F M	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00 2019-21 1994-96	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kohne, Kindrah Kolodczak, Kelly Komar, Mandy	D/M GKFMMDKFMFMDM FMFMDM	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14 1997-00 2002-03
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin Coffey, Sam Cohen, Kim Comerchero, Meliss	lor D D F D D GK M/D M/F M Ga D	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015,17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00 2019-21 1994-96 1996	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kohne, Kindrah Kolodczak, Kelly Komar, Mandy Krieger, Ali	D/M G F M M D K F M F M D M D F M M D M D	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14 1997-00 2002-03 2003-06
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin Coffey, Sam Cohen, Kim Comerchero, Meliss Connelly, Joanne	lor D D D GK M/D M/F M D D D GA D D M/F M D D D D D D D D D D D D D D D D D D	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00 2019-21 1994-96 1996	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kohne, Kindrah Kolodczak, Kelly Komar, Mandy	D/M GKFMMDKFMFMDM FMFMDM	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14 1997-00 2002-03
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin Coffey, Sam Cohen, Kim Comerchero, Meliss Connelly, Joanne Convey, Kelly	C lor D D F D D D GK M/D M/F M D D M/F M D D F/M	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00 2019-21 1994-96 1996-99	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kohne, Kindrah Kolodczak, Kelly Komar, Mandy Krieger, Ali	D/M G F M M D G F M F M F M D M D F M F M F M D M D F M D M D F M D M D F M D M D	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14 1997-00 2002-03 2003-06
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin Coffey, Sam Cohen, Kim Comerchero, Meliss Connelly, Joanne Convey, Kelly Cooke, Rebecca	C lor D D D D G G M D D M M D D M F F F	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00 2019-21 1994-96 1996-99 2023-24	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kohne, Kindrah Kolodczak, Kelly Komar, Mandy Krieger, Ali Kulpa, Aubrey	D/M G F M M D K F M F M D M D F M F M D M D F M D M D F M D M D F M D M D	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14 1997-00 2002-03 2003-06 2024-Pres.
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin Coffey, Sam Cohen, Kim Comerchero, Meliss Connelly, Joanne Convey, Kelly Cooke, Rebecca Costa, Tani	C	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00 2019-21 1994-96 1996-99 2023-24 2009-13	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kohne, Kindrah Kolodczak, Kelly Komar, Mandy Krieger, Ali Kulpa, Aubrey Lamarre, Rachel	D/M G F M M D K F M F M D M D F M F M D M D K M F M D M D M D M D F M D M D M D M D M	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14 1997-00 2002-03 2003-06 2024-Pres.
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin Coffey, Sam Cohen, Kim Comerchero, Meliss Connelly, Joanne Convey, Kelly Cooke, Rebecca Costa, Tani Criss, Susan	C lor D D D D G G M D D M M D D M F F F	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00 2019-21 1994-96 1996-99 2023-24	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kohne, Kindrah Kolodczak, Kelly Komar, Mandy Krieger, Ali Kulpa, Aubrey	D/M G F M M D K F M F M D M D F M F M D M D F M D M D F M D M D F M D M D	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14 1997-00 2002-03 2003-06 2024-Pres.
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin Coffey, Sam Cohen, Kim Comerchero, Meliss Connelly, Joanne Convey, Kelly Cooke, Rebecca Costa, Tani	C lor D D D D G G M D D M M D D M F F D	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00 2019-21 1994-96 1996-99 2023-24 2009-13 1994	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kohne, Kindrah Kolodczak, Kelly Komar, Mandy Krieger, Ali Kulpa, Aubrey Lamarre, Rachel Lapi, Rowan		2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14 1997-00 2002-03 2003-06 2024-Pres.
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin Coffey, Sam Cohen, Kim Comerchero, Meliss Connelly, Joanne Convey, Kelly Cooke, Rebecca Costa, Tani Criss, Susan Craft, Shelby	C lor D D D D G G M D D M M D D M F F D D	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00 2019-21 1994-96 1996-99 2023-24 2009-13 1994 2019	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kohne, Kindrah Kolodczak, Kelly Komar, Mandy Krieger, Ali Kulpa, Aubrey Lamarre, Rachel Lapi, Rowan Latino, Luciana		2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14 1997-00 2002-03 2003-06 2024-Pres.
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin Coffey, Sam Cohen, Kim Comerchero, Meliss Connelly, Joanne Convey, Kelly Cooke, Rebecca Costa, Tani Criss, Susan Craft, Shelby	C lor D D D D G G M D D M M D D M F F D D	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00 2019-21 1994-96 1996-99 2023-24 2009-13 1994 2019	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kohne, Kindrah Kolodczak, Kelly Komar, Mandy Krieger, Ali Kulpa, Aubrey Lamarre, Rachel Lapi, Rowan Latino, Luciana Lawson, Courtney		2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14 1997-00 2002-03 2003-06 2024-Pres. 2009 2023-24 2022-23 1996-99
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin Coffey, Sam Cohen, Kim Comerchero, Meliss Connelly, Joanne Convey, Kelly Cooke, Rebecca Costa, Tani Criss, Susan Craft, Shelby	C lor D D D D G G M D D M M D D M F F D D	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00 2019-21 1994-96 1996-99 2023-24 2009-13 1994 2019	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kohne, Kindrah Kolodczak, Kelly Komar, Mandy Krieger, Ali Kulpa, Aubrey Lamarre, Rachel Lapi, Rowan Latino, Luciana Lawson, Courtney Lentz, Amanda		2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14 1997-00 2002-03 2003-06 2024-Pres. 2009 2023-24 2022-23 1996-99 2001-04
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin Coffey, Sam Cohen, Kim Comerchero, Meliss Connelly, Joanne Convey, Kelly Cooke, Rebecca Costa, Tani Criss, Susan Craft, Shelby	C lor D D D D G G M D D M M D D M F F D D	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00 2019-21 1994-96 1996-99 2023-24 2009-13 1994 2019	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kohne, Kindrah Kolodczak, Kelly Komar, Mandy Krieger, Ali Kulpa, Aubrey Lamarre, Rachel Lapi, Rowan Latino, Luciana Lawson, Courtney Lentz, Amanda Liese, Jen	$\begin{array}{cccccccccccccccccccccccccccccccccccc$	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14 1997-00 2002-03 2003-06 2024-Pres. 2009 2023-24 2022-23 1996-99 2001-04 2003
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin Coffey, Sam Cohen, Kim Comerchero, Meliss Connelly, Joanne Convey, Kelly Cooke, Rebecca Costa, Tani Criss, Susan Craft, Shelby	C lor D D D D G G M D D M M D D M F F D D	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00 2019-21 1994-96 1996-99 2023-24 2009-13 1994 2019	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kohne, Kindrah Kolodczak, Kelly Komar, Mandy Krieger, Ali Kulpa, Aubrey Lamarre, Rachel Lapi, Rowan Latino, Luciana Lawson, Courtney Lentz, Amanda Liese, Jen Lincoln, Holly	$\begin{array}{cccccccccccccccccccccccccccccccccccc$	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14 1997-00 2002-03 2003-06 2024-Pres. 2009 2023-24 2022-23 1996-99 2001-04 2003 2003-06
Campbell-Phipps, Tay Carson, Anna Canniff, Jordan Chapic, Kori Carrollo, Emily Chase, Teddy Caverly, Lyndsey Chandler, Rose Christante, Dara Church, Whitney Clauss, Isabelle Cochran, Erin Coffey, Sam Cohen, Kim Comerchero, Meliss Connelly, Joanne Convey, Kelly Cooke, Rebecca Costa, Tani Criss, Susan Craft, Shelby	C lor D D D D G G M D D M M D D M F F D D	2015-17 2020 2019-2022 2011-14 2013 2012-15 1996-97 2015, 17 1995-98 2011-14 2015-17 1998-00 2019-21 1994-96 1996-99 2023-24 2009-13 1994 2019	Fontenot, Ginger Freigang, Laura Frost, Tracy Fusco, Jordan Garcia, Bri Gebauer, Sarah Gill, Meghan Gleason, Riley Gray, Sheree Gress, Mackenzie	D M/F GK M G M/D D M F/M GK	2024 2016-17 1995-98 2024 2008-12 1999-02 2007-11 2021-Pres. 2005-07 2022-Pres.	Kalwa, Jenna Kaminski, Meghan Kane, Libby Kaufold, Colleen Keen, Katy Kehoe, Erin Kerr, Ashley Kershner, Elle Killough, Erin Kiorpes, Nico Knaub, Cecilia Kogelmann, Heathe Kohne, Kindrah Kolodczak, Kelly Komar, Mandy Krieger, Ali Kulpa, Aubrey Lamarre, Rachel Lapi, Rowan Latino, Luciana Lawson, Courtney Lentz, Amanda Liese, Jen Lincoln, Holly Linnehan, Payton	$\begin{array}{cccccccccccccccccccccccccccccccccccc$	2012-14 1995-96 1998-01 2014 2011-13 2006 2020-24 1996-97 2023-Pres. 2015-16 1994-95 2011-14 1997-00 2002-03 2003-06 2024-Pres. 2009 2023-24 2022-23 1996-99 2001-04 2003 2003-06 2019-23



ALL-TIME LETTERWINNERS

N	1	
Mancino, Sofia	D	2021
Mandler, Kristen	F	1999-02
Marton, Lexi	D	2009-13
MacBean, Kaitlyn	М	2020-Pres.
Magnotta, Natalie	D	2024
Martin, Molly	D/M	2022-Pres.
McCarty, Meghan	D	2009-10
McGinley, Chris	D	1994
McKeown, Allison	F	2003-04
McKeown, Megan	F	1998-00
McLeod, Erin	GK	2004-05
McNulty, Erin	GK	2011-12
Medina, Emily	F/M	1998-99
Medina, Jennifer	M/D	1995-98
Mertz, Brooke	F	2001-04
Messner, Morgan	GK	2021-2022
Metzger, Mandy	D	2011
Miller, Erin	М	1997-00
Miller, Lauren	M	1994-97
,		
Mills, Megan Milstead, Kate	M/D GK	1998-01 2005-06
	M	
Minnier, Ava	I™ F	2022-24
Miskiewicz, Heather		1995-96
	F/M/D	2009-12
3, 3	F/M/D	2007-10
Morrison, Jamie	M	2006-07
Moscato, Carmelina	F/M	2002-05
Moyer, Shea	M	2017-2019
Munch, Julie	F	1994-95
Musso, Holly	M/D	2004
Murphy, Daryn	D	1995-98
Myers, Ashley	F	2005-08
Myers, Maddie	М	2018-2022
N	J	
Naeher, Alyssa	GK	2006-09
Nairn, Christine	М	2009-12
*	 F/M/D	2008-11
(Elliston) Nolf, Maddie		2014-15, 17-18
(Linston) Non, Maddic	D	201-10,17 10
C		
Ogden, Kara	D	2021-24
Ogle, Emily	M 2	2014-15, 17-18
Oleksiuk, Emily	GK	1998-01
Olive, Devon	D	2019-24
Olmsted, Lauren	F	1994-97
Ortega Jurado, Alina	F/M	2015-18
_	_	
Four lempifer		1004.05
Paul, Jennifer	GK	1994-95
Pawlowski, Alanna	GK	2007
Persson, Corey	M	2012-13
Peterson, Mallory	F/M	2012-14
Pezzullo, Stephanie	D	2001-04
Phillips, Erica	M	1994
Phillips, Kris	M/D	1999-00
Pickett, Shari	M	1996-00
Pizzuto, Bristol	GK	2017
Poorbaugh, Amanda		2021-Pres.
Powdrell, Christy	F/M	1999-02
Pumphrey, Lauren	М	1998-99

R	2	
Rago, Alli Raich, Julia Reismeyer, Andrea Rettig, Jean Riehl, Kaleigh Rightmire, Ava Riley, Denay Ritchey, Megan Rodriguez, Raquel Rosenbluth, Jess Ryan, Maura	M/D M GK M D D M F/M M D	2006-09 2021-Pres. 1994 2003-07 2015, 17-19 2023 2004-07 2012-15 2012-15 2008-11 2006-09
s	,	
Sallade, Melissa Samuel, Gillian Schaefer, Ali Schafer, Megan Schiemann, Mieke Schmidt, Kerri Schlegel, Ally Schmeiser, Keegan Schnurr, Kristin Schoepfer, Katie Schram, Taylor Scott, Katie Sherman, Nicole Sheva, Marissa Shimkin, Jilly Shue, Jess Smart, Megan Smith, Stephanie Strom, Luanne Stich, Jaime Suero, Laura Summers, Debbie	М	1994-97 998-99, 2001-02 2008-11 2014-17 2021-24 2001 2018-2022 2023-24 2016-21 2006-09 2010-13 2024 2006 2015-18 2021 2007-08 1999-00 2000-03 1997-00 2016-19 1994
_		
Tagliaferri, Frankie Taylor, Nicole Thomson, Emma Thomson, Emma Titmuss, Kealey Tomko, Heather Toney, Danielle Tribbett, Krissy Turteltaub, Gyll	M/F M D F GK M F GK F	2017-2020 2007 2008-11 2017 2024-Pres. 2003-06 2007-10 2008-11 1994
Valenti, Sarafina Van Praag, Robyn Verdrager, Jeannine Villamil, Liz Villar, Vivianne Vink-Lainas, Liisi	GK GK M M F	2016-19 1994-96 1997-2000 1994-97 2001 2015-16

1	W	
Walker, Shannon	D	1998
Watts, Nikki	F	2008-09
Wasserman, Rache	M/F	2018-2022
Weber, Mallory	F	2012-15
Weimer, Alison	GK	1999-01
Weimer, Tiffany	F	2002-05
Welsch, Jaime	M	1994-97
Welsh, Christie	F/M	1999-02
Wheeler, Ellie	D	2020-23
White, Amelia	F	2022-Pres.
Widlacki, Angela	D	2016
Wiesner, Kate	D	2019-23
Williams, Charlotte	F	2015-18
Williford, Salina	M/D	2013-14, 17
Wilson, Natalie	M	2020-24
Witte, Anna	D	2013-14
Wolfe, Kaelyn	D	2023-Pres.
	Y	
Young, Bonnie	F/M/D	1998-01
Zavala, Dani	Z M	2008-09

Bold denotes current Nittany Lion.



	ALL-TIME	CAPTAINS	
1994	Debbie Summers	2015	Britt Eckerstrom
	Gyll Turtletaub		Raquel Rodriguez
1995	Joanne Connelly		Mallory Weber
	Robyn Van Praag	2016	Brittany Basinger
1996	Joanne Connelly		Nickolette Driesse
	Robyn Van Praag		Megan Schafer
	Lauren Miller	2017	Elizabeth Ball
1997	Rachel Hoffman		Brittany Basinger
	Jodi Huckabee	2018	Maddie (Elliston) Nolf
	Lauren Miller		Emily Ogle
1998	Dara Christante	2019	Amanda Dennis
	Carole Dutchka		Ellie Jean
1999	Courtney Lawson		Kaleigh Riehl
	Luanne Strom	2020-21	Kerry Abello
2000	Megan Mills		Sam Coffey
	Emily Oleksiuk		Frankie Tagliaferri
	Luanne Strom	2021	Kerry Abello
2001	Megan Mills		Sam Coffey
	Emily Oleksiuk		Ally Schlegel
2002	Joanna Lohman	2022	Jill Jennings
	Gillian Samuel		Maddie Myers
	Christie Welsh		Ally Schlegel
2003	Heidi Drummond	2023	Katherine Asman
	Joanna Lohman		Cori Dyke
2004	Lindsay Bach		Kate Wiesner
2005	Lindsay Bach	2024	Olivia Damico
	Ali Krieger		Rowan Lapi
2006	Ali Krieger		Devon Olive
2007	Aubrey Aden-Buie		Mieke Schiemann
	Jessie Davis	2025	Julia Raich
	Jean Rettig		
2008	Jessie Davis		
	Melissa Hayes	Bold C	denotes current Nittany Lion.
2009	Alyssa Naeher		
2010	Megan Monroig		
	Emma Thomson		

Lexi Marton

Maddy Evans Lexi Marton Taylor Schram

> Lexi Marton Emily Hurd Emily Hurd

Emma Thomson

2011

2012

2013

2014



NITTANY LIONS BY STATE & COUNTRY

ALABAMA (1)
Britney Holderby2014
Britiley Holderby2014
ALASKA (2)
Amanda Dotten 2011-12
Meghan Dotten
ARIZONA (2)
Melissa Hayes2007-09
Alanna Pawlowski 2007
CALIFORNIA (8)
Amanda Dennis
Ginger Fontenot2024
Riley Gleason2021-Present
Penelope Hocking 2022
Erin Killough1996-97
Kara Ogden 2021-24
Kate Wiesner 2019-23
Dani Zavala2008-09
COLORADO (7)
Heidi Drummond2000-03
Cori Dyke
Emma Fassora 2025-Present
Cassie Hiatt 2022
Ally Schlegel2018-22
Luanne Strom
Krissy Tribbett 2008-11
CONNECTICUT (10)
Joanne Connelly1994-96
Ellie Jean
Nicole Heilman
Aubrey Kulpa 2024-Present
Daryn Murphy
Alyssa Naeher2006-09
Alli Rago
Katie Schoepfer
Katie Sherman
Tillarly Weimer2002-05
DELAWARE (3)
Panthini Desai1997
Kelly Kolodczak1997-00
Lily Ann Phillips 2025-Present
•
FLORIDA (2)
Taylor Campbell-Phipps2015-17
Jolie Farmer 2024-Present
GEORGIA (4)
Katherine Asman2018-23
Rose Chandler2014-17
Kieryn Jeter 2024-Present
Marlee Raymond 2025-Present
HAWAII (1)
Tani Costa2009-13
ILLINOIS (5)
Kerry Abello2017-21
Erin Kehoe
Keegan Schmeiser2023-24
Emma Thomson
Angela Widlacki2013-16
,gold ***Ididotti2010-10
INDIANA (3)
Caitlin Haislip2018-20
Katy Keen 2014
Amelia White 2022-Present

MARYLAND (11) Casey Ballow 2017-19 Zoe Bouchelle 2004-08 Jordan Canniff 2019-22 Britt Eckerstrom 2011-15 Bri Hovington 2010-13 Joanna Lohman 2000-03 Heather Miskiewicz 1995-96 Ashley Myers 2005-08 Christine Nairn 2009-12 Erica Phillips 1994 Heather Tomko 2003-06
MAGGAGI II IGEE
MASSACHUSETTS (11) Michela Agresti 2023 Anna Carson 2020-21 Olivia Borgen 2022-Present Hayley Brock 2010 Bianca D'Agostino 2007 Carole Dutchka 1995-98 Nico Kiorpes 2023-Present
Courtney Lawson
MICHIGAN (5)
Amanda Lentz2001-04 Maddie Myers .2018-22 Kealey Titmuss .2024-Present Danielle Toney .2007-10 Mallory Weber .2012-15
MINNESOTA (2) Sophie Hiler
NEBRASKA (1) Maddie (Elliston) Nolf2014-2018
NEVADA (1) Ali Schaefer
NEW HAMPSHIRE (1)

NEW JERSEY (34)	
Jen Baer	1995-99
Amanda Brown	
Emily Carrollo	2013
Lyndsey Caverly	
Nikki Crane 2025	-Present
Riley Cross 2025	
Dina DaCosta	
Tara Davies2	
Alli Donofrio	
Nickolette Driesse	.2015-16
Sarah Dwyer2	2003-06
Sheree Gray	2005-07
Mackenzie Gress 2022	
Lexi Golestani Meredith Guerin	2013
Meredith Guerin	.1998-99
Maya Hayes	.2010-13
Becca Hamilton	
Jenna Kalwa	
Jill Jennings	
Ashley Kerr	2006
Luciana Latino	
Sofia Mancino	
Chris McGinley	1994
Lauren Miller	
Kate Milstead	
Holly Musso	
Lauren Olmsted	
Bristol Pizzuto	
Melissa Sallade	
Leah Scarpelli	
Kerri Schmidt	
Frankie Tagliaferri 20	
Gyll Turteltaub	
Jaime Welsch	1994-97
NEW YORK (34)	

NEW YORK (34)	
Tammy Abbazia	1994
Samantha Abelson	1998-99
Angela Aguero	2019-22
Lindsay Bach	
Kristin Boomsma	1994-96
Sam Coffey	2017-21
Olivia Damico	. 2020-24
Julia Dohle	2019-21
Akilah Duggan	.2006-06
Tracy Frost	1995-98
Bri Garcia	2008-12
Jess Herrmann	2007
Meghan Hyland	1995-98
Kindrah Kohne	2011-14
Allie Long	.2005-06
Meghan McCarty	2009-10
Allison McKeown	.2003-04
Megan McKeown	
Emily Medina	
Jennifer Medina	
Megan Mills	1998-01
Devon Olive	
Mallory Peterson	
Kris Phillips	
Denay Riley	
Kennedy Ring 202	
Stephanie Smith	
Jilly Shimkin	
Jeannine Verdrager	
Robyn Van Praag	
Liz Villamil	
Liisi Vink-Lainas	
Christie Welsh	
Charlotte Williams	2015-18



NITTANY LIONS BY STATE & COUNTRY

Anna Witte
OHIO (8) Chloe Buehler2013
Kori Chapic
Frankee Flesher 2023-24
Jordan Fusco
Madison Moroi
Emily Ogle
Amanda Poorbaugh2021-Present
Debbie Summers1994
PENNSYLVANIA (79) Kaleen Adami2004-08
Aubrey Aden-Buie
Kelli Anderson
Ellen Arnaud
Tara Barr
Carly Bedesem
Kelli Beiler
Liv Brandy2013
Bridget Brugger
Lola Buonomo
Lilly Burger 2024-Present
Teddy Chase2012-15
Isabelle Clauss2014-17
Susan Criss1994
Frannie Crouse 2014-17
Erin Cochran1998-00
Kim Cohen1994-96
Melissa Comerchero1996
Kelly Convey1996-99
Haleigh Echard2014-17
Maddy Evans
Corrie Fiene
Andrea Gunderson2013
Emma Hasco
Leigh Hamilton2000-04
Laura Herold
Alexandra Hill2000-02
Darcie Hite
Janelle Hoak2002-05
Rachel Hoffman1994-97
Julie Hubbard2009-10
Jodie Huckabee 1994-97
Tamara Johnson1999-02
Meghan Kaminski
Libby Kane
Colleen Kaufold
Elle Kershner
Cecilia Knaub
Heather Kogelmann1994-95
Rowan Lapi
Jen Liese
Kristen Mandler
Brooke Mertz2001-04
Morgan Messner 2021-22
Mandy Metzger2011
Ava Minnier2022-24
Jackie Molinda2009-12
Megan Monroig2007-10
Jamie Morrison2006-07
Shea Moyer2017-19
Julie Munch1994-95
Carly Niness
Emily Oleksiuk
Jennifer Paul
Shari Pickett
Christy Powdrell

ı	PENNSYLVANIA (contd.)	
I	Lauren Pumphrey	-99
I	Julia Raich2021-Pres	
I	Andrea Reismeyer19	994
I	Jean Rettig2003	-07
I	Ava Rightmire 20	023
I	Megan Ritchey2012	2-15
I	Jess Rosenbluth 200	8-11
I	Maura Ryan2006	
I	Megan Schafer2014	
I	Taylor Schram	
I	Katie Scott	
I	Marissa Sheva2015	
I	Jess Shue	
I	Megan Smart	
I	Jaime Stich	
I	Laura Suero	
I	Sarafina Valenti	
I	Shannon Walker	
I	Alison Weimer	
I	Salina Williford2013	
I	Kaelyn Wolfe 2023-Pres	ent
I	RHODE ISLAND (1)	
I	Stephanie Pezzullo2001	-04
I	Ctophanie i czzano	•
I	TEXAS (9)	
I	Taylor Cheatham 2025-Pres	ent
I	Dara Christante1995	
I	Shelby Craft	
I	Allie Daus2005	-08
I	Kristie Daus 2007-	-08
I	Kristin Hartmann2008	
I	Hannah Jordan 2025-Pres	ent
I	Rachel Wasserman2018	-22
I	Bonnie Young 1998	3-01
I		
I		
I	UTAH (1)	007
I	Nicole Taylor20)()/
I	VIRGINIA (13)	
I	Elizabeth Ball2014	1-17
I	Brittany Basinger2013	
I	Maggie Chapman	
I	Whitney Church 201	
I	Jessie Davis2005	
I		
1		
I	Katie Evans2020	-22
	Katie Evans	-22 -02
	Katie Evans. 2020 Sarah Gebauer 1999 Addison Hess 2024	-22 -02 -24
	Katie Evans. 2020 Sarah Gebauer 1999 Addison Hess 2024 Ali Krieger 2003	-22 -02 -24 -06
	Katie Evans. 2020 Sarah Gebauer 1999 Addison Hess 2024 Ali Krieger 2003 Natalie Jacobs 2002	-22 -02 -24 -06 -05
	Katie Evans. 2020 Sarah Gebauer 1999 Addison Hess 2024 Ali Krieger 2003 Natalie Jacobs 2002 Kaleigh Riehl 2015	-22 -02 -24 -06 -05 5-19
	Katie Evans. 2020 Sarah Gebauer 1999 Addison Hess 2024 Ali Krieger 2003 Natalie Jacobs 2002	-22 -02 -24 -06 -05 5-19
	Katie Evans. 2020 Sarah Gebauer 1999 Addison Hess 2024 Ali Krieger 2003 Natalie Jacobs 2002 Kaleigh Riehl 2015 Kristin Schnurr 2015	-22 -02 -24 -06 -05 5-19 -20
	Katie Evans. 2020 Sarah Gebauer 1999 Addison Hess 2024 Ali Krieger 2003 Natalie Jacobs 2002 Kaleigh Riehl 2015 Kristin Schnurr 2025 Ellie Wheeler 2020	-22 -02 -24 -06 -05 5-19 -20

WASHINGTON (3)

Jackie Hakes ... 2008-10

Emily Hurd. ... 2010-14

Ava Uribe ... 2022

BRAZIL (1) Viviane Villar2001
CANADA (8) Rachel Lamarre 2009 Holly Lincoln 2003-06 Lexi Marton 2009-2013 Erin McLeod 2004-05 Erin McNulty 2011-12 Carmelina Moscato 2002-05 Gillian Samuel 1998-99, 2001-02 Olivia Smith 2022
COSTA RICA (1) Raquel Rodriguez2012-15
DENMARK (1) Dikte Bang 2025-Present
ENGLAND (3) Grace Fisk
GERMANY (4) Laura Freigang 2016-17 Alina Ortega Jurado 2015-18 Mieke Schiemann 2021-24 Sophia Weixler 2025-Present
IRELAND (1) Rebecca Cooke 2023-Present
SPAIN (1) Eva Alonso
SWITZERLAND (1) Kim Dubs2018

Bold denotes current Nittany Lion.



UNIFORM HISTORY

00
Dara Christante 1996–98 Erin McNulty 2011–12 Lexi Golestani 2016 Amanda Dennis 2016–19 Amanda Poorbaugh 2021–Present
Jennifer Paul 1994-95 Megan Smart 1999-00 Jaime Stich 2001-04 Kristin Hartmann 2008-12 Meghan Kaminski 2013-14 Sarafina Valenti 2016-19 Katie Evans 2020-2022
Robin Van Praag 1994-96 Emily Oleksiuk 1998-01 Amanda Brown 2002-05 Alyssa Naeher 2006-09 Tara Barr 2010-12 Brittany Basinger 2013-17 Julia Dohle 2019-21 Mackenzie Gress 2023-Present
2 Corrie Fiene 1994 Libby Kane 1995-96 Jeannine Verdrager 1997-98 Kelli Anderson 1999-00 Kerri Schmidt 2001-02 Jean Rettig 2003-07 Maura Ryan 2008-09 Ellen Armaud 2010-11 Megan Ritchey 2012-15 Grace Fisk 2016 Kerry Abello 2017-21 Jill Jennings 2022 Molly Martin 2023-Present
3 Joanne Connelly. 1994-96 Lyndsey Caverly. 1997 Kris Phillips. 2000 Brooke Mertz. 2001-04 Jessie Davis. 2005-08 Meghan McCarty. 2009-10 Emily Hurd. 2011-14 Kaleigh Riehl 2015-19 Olivia Damico. 2020-24 Emma Fassora. 2025-Present
4 Dina DaCosta. 1994-97 Gillian Samuel 1998-99, 2001-02 Carmelina Moscato. 2003-05 Akilah Duggan 2006 Melissa Hayes 2007-09 Lexi Marton 2010-13 Megan Schafer 2014-17 Caitlin Haislip 2018-2020-21 Ava Uribe 2022 Kayleigh Herr 2024-Present
Kim Cohen 1994-96 Shari Pickett 1997-00 Stephanie Pezzullo 2001-04 Sheree Gray 2005-07 Dani Zavala 2008-09 Maya Hayes 2010-13 Maddie (Elliston) Nolf 2014-18 Cori Dyke 2019-2022 Keegan Schmeiser 2023-24 Nikki Crane 2025-Present

6
Lauren Miller1994-97
Bonnie Young
Natalie Jacobs 2002-05
Jamie Morrison 2006-07
Jackie Molinda 2009-12
Anna Witte
Emma Hasco
Kate Wiesner 2019-23 Kealey Titmuss 2024-Present
Realey Titmuss 2024-Present
7
Jodi Huckabee
Colleen Kaufold
Carmelina Moscato
Janelle Hoak 2003-05
Tara Davies2006-09
Hayley Brock
Mandy Metzger
Corey Persson. 2012-13 Elizabeth Ball. 2014-17
Maddie Myers
Leah Scarpelli
Jill Jennings
Amelia White2022-Present
8
Tammy Abbazia 1994
Courtney Lawson1996-99
Heidi Drummond
Tiffany Weimer 2004-05 Jackie Hakes 2008-10
Meghan Dotten2011
Jenna Kalwa
Katy Keen 2014
Kristin Schnurr2015-19, 2020-21
Jilly Shimkin
Luciana Latino
Jolie Farmer 2024-Present
9
Laura Herold1994
Laura Herold
Laura Herold1994
Laura Herold 1994 Heather Miskiewicz 1995-96 Kelly Convey 1997-99 Stephanie Smith 2000-03 Denay Riley 2004-07
Laura Herold 1994 Heather Miskiewicz 1995-96 Kelly Convey 1997-99 Stephanie Smith 2000-03 Denay Riley 2004-07 Bri Garcia 2008-12
Laura Herold 1994 Heather Miskiewicz 1995-96 Kelly Convey 1997-99 Stephanie Smith 2000-03 Denay Riley 2004-07 Bri Garcia 2008-12 Andrea Gunderson 2013
Laura Herold 1994 Heather Miskiewicz 1995-96 Kelly Convey 1997-99 Stephanie Smith 2000-03 Denay Riley 2004-07 Bri Garcia 2008-12 Andrea Gunderson 2013 Frannie Crouse 2014-17
Laura Herold 1994 Heather Miskiewicz 1995-96 Kelly Convey 1997-99 Stephanie Smith 2000-03 Denay Riley 2004-07 Bri Garcia 2008-12 Andrea Gunderson 2013 Frannie Crouse 2014-17 Rachel Wasserman 2018-2022
Laura Herold 1994 Heather Miskiewicz 1995-96 Kelly Convey 1997-99 Stephanie Smith 2000-03 Denay Riley 2004-07 Bri Garcia 2008-12 Andrea Gunderson 2013 Frannie Crouse 2014-17
Laura Herold 1994 Heather Miskiewicz 1995-96 Kelly Convey 1997-99 Stephanie Smith 2000-03 Denay Riley 2004-07 Bri Garcia 2008-12 Andrea Gunderson 2013 Frannie Crouse 2014-17 Rachel Wasserman 2018-2022
Laura Herold 1994 Heather Miskiewicz 1995-96 Kelly Convey 1997-99 Stephanie Smith 2000-03 Denay Riley 2004-07 Bri Garcia 2008-12 Andrea Gunderson 2013 Frannie Crouse 2014-17 Rachel Wasserman 2018-2022 Nico Kiorpes 2023-Present
Laura Herold 1994 Heather Miskiewicz 1995-96 Kelly Convey 1997-99 Stephanie Smith 2000-03 Denay Riley 2004-07 Bri Garcia 2008-12 Andrea Gunderson 2013 Frannie Crouse 2014-17 Rachel Wasserman 2018-2022 Nico Kiorpes 2023-Present 10 Liz Villamil 1994-97 Kelly Kolodczak 1998-00
Laura Herold 1994 Heather Miskiewicz 1995-96 Kelly Convey 1997-99 Stephanie Smith 2000-03 Denay Riley 2004-07 Bri Garcia 2008-12 Andrea Gunderson 2013-12 Frannie Crouse 2014-17 Rachel Wasserman 2018-2022 Nico Kiorpes 2023-Present 10 Liz Villamil 1994-97 Kelly Kolodczak 1998-00 Amanda Lentz 2001-04
Laura Herold
Laura Herold
Laura Herold 1994 Heather Miskiewicz 1995-96 Kelly Convey 1997-99 Stephanie Smith 2000-03 Denay Riley 2004-07 Bri Garcia 2008-12 Andrea Gunderson 2013 Frannie Crouse 2014-17 Rachel Wasserman 2018-2022 Nico Kiorpes 2023-Present 10 Liz Villamil 1994-97 Kelly Kolodczak 1998-00 Amanda Lentz 2001-04 Ashley Myers 2005-06 Jess Herrmann 2007 Christine Nairn 2009-12
Laura Herold

Rodriguez, student-athletes that don No. 11 wear a sleeve patch to honor her achievements at Penn State

12
Bridget Brugger 1994 Meghan Hyland 1995-98 Kristen Mandler 1999-02 Allison McKeown 2002-04 Katie Schoepfer 2006-09 Kindrah Kohne .2011-14 Charlotte Williams 2015-18 Payton Linnehan 2019-23 Bella Ayscue 2024-Present
13
Susan Criss. 1994 Jen Baer. 1995-98 Christie Welsh 1999-2002 Marlee Raymond. 2025-Present
In recognition of MAC Hermann Trophy Winner Christie Welsh, student-athletes that don No. 13 wear a sleeve patch to honor her achievements at Penn State
14
Erica Phillips 1994 Darcie Hite 1995-97 Samantha Abelson 1998-99 Leigh Hamilton 2000-03 Alli Donofrio 2004 Nicole Sherman 2006 Jess Shue 2007-08 Emily Hurd 2010 Kori Chapic 2011-14 Ellie Jean 2015-19 Kaitlyn MacBean 2020-Present
45
15 Heather Kogelmann. 1994-95 Melissa Comerchero 1996 Luanne Strom 1997-00 Lindsay Bach 2001-05 Nicole Taylor 2007 Allie Daus 2008 Rachel Lamarre 2008 Erin Kehoe .2011-13 Haleigh Echard 2014-17 Devon Olive 2019-24 Lily Ann Phillips 2025-Present
40
16 Jaime Welsch 1994-97 Daryn Murphy 1998 Meredith Guerin 1999-00 Tiffany Weimer 2002-03 Allie Daus 2005-07 Jess Rosenbluth 2008-11 Mallory Weber 2012-15 Becca Hamilton 2016-19 Ellie Wheeler 2020-23 Aubrey Kulpa 2024-Present
47
17 Debbie Summers. 1994 Jennifer Medina 1995-98 Kris Phillips 1999 Joanna Lohman 2000-03 Holly Musso 2004 Alli Rago 2006-09 Whitney Church .2011-14 Alina Ortega Jurado 2015-18 Sam Coffey .2019-21 Ava Minnier 2022-24

Continued on Next Page





UNIFORM HISTORY

18
Daryn Murphy 1995-97 Erin Cochran 1998-00 Sophie Hiler 2001-04 Allie Long 2005-06 Lexi Marton 2009 Maddy Evans 2010-12 Angela Widlacki 2013-16 Shea Moyer 2017-2020-21 Sofia Mancino 2021 Penelope Hocking 2022 Kaelyn Wolfe 2023-Present
19
Rachel Hoffman 1994-97 Megan McKeown 1998-00 Mandy Komar 2002-03 Kaleen Adami 2004-08 Maddy Evans 2009 Taylor Schram 2010-13 Liisi Vink-Lainas 2015-16 Frankie Tagliaferri 2017-2020-21 Cassie Hiatt 2022 Kara Ogden 2023 Katie Scott 2024
20
Carole Dutchka 1995-98 Jeannine Verdrager 1999-00 Kate Milstead 2005-06 Alanna Pawlowski 2007 Krissy Tribbett 2008-11 Megan Kaminski 2012 Salina Williford 2013-17 Angela Aguero 2019-2021 Michela Agresti 2023 Natalie Magnotta 2024
21
Melissa Sallade 1994-97 Meredith Guerin 1998 Christy Powdrell 1999-02 Sarah Dwyer 2003-06 Bianca D'Agostino 2007 Carly Niness 2008-11 Teddy Chase 2012-15 Laura Freigang 2016-17
Molly Martin 2022 Frankee Flesher 2023-24 Dikte Bang 2025-Present
Molly Martin
Molly Martin
Molly Martin 2022 Frankee Flesher 2023-24 Dikte Bang 2025-Present 22 Chris McGinley 1994 Kristin Boomsma 1995-96 Emily Ferguson 1997 Tamara Johnson 1999-02 Ali Krieger 2002-06 Ashley Myers 2007-08 Tani Costa 2009-13 Isabelle Clauss 2014-17 Kelli Beiler 2018-19 Jordan Canniff 2019-2022 Rowan Lapi 2023-2024
Molly Martin 2022 Frankee Flesher 2023-24 Dikte Bang 2025-Present 22 Chris McGinley 1994 Kristin Boomsma 1995-96 Emily Ferguson 1997 Tamara Johnson 1999-02 Ali Krieger 2002-06 Ashley Myers 2007-08 Tani Costa 2009-13 Isabelle Clauss 2014-17 Kelli Beiler 2018-19 Jordan Canniff 2019-2022 Rowan Lapi 2023-2024 Kieryn Jeter 2025-Present

UNIFORM HISTORY
24 Julie Munch 1994-95 Kelly Convey 1996 Erin Miller 1997-00 Heather Tomko 2002-06 Kristie Daus 2007-08 Julie Hubbard 2009-10 Amanda Dotten 2011-12 Liv Brandy 2013 Britne Holderby 2014 Cecilia Knaub 2015-16 Emma Thomson 2017 Kim Dubs 2018 Elle Kershner 2020-24 Kennedy Ring 2025-Present
25
Gyll Turteltaub 1994 Lyndsey Caverly 1996 Kelly Kolodczak 1997 Shannon Walker 1998 Sarah Gebauer 1999-02 Maura Ryan 2006-07 Emma Thomson 2008-11 Mallory Peterson 2012-14 Taylor Campbell-Phipps 2015-17 Shelby Craft 2019 Mieke Schiemann 2021-24
26
Shari Pickett. 1996 Panthini Desai 1997 Emily Medina 1998-99 Alexandra Hill 2000 Megan Monroig 2007-10 Lola Buonomo 2011-12 Emily Carrollo 2013 Katherine Asman 2018-23 Kara Ogden .2024
27
Nicole Heilman 1996-97 Viviane Villar 2001 Janelle Hoak 2002 Meghan Gill 2007-11 Maggie Chapman 2013 Marissa Sheva 2015-18 Rebecca Cooke 2023-24
28
Megan Mills. .1998-01 Holly Lincoln. .2002-06 Danielle Toney. .2007-10 Britt Eckerstrom. .2011-15 Bristol Pizzuto. .2016-17 Mackenzie Gress. .2022 Ava Rightmire. .2023 Ginger Fontenot. .2024 Sophia Weixler. .2024-Present
29 Kara Ogden
30
Tracy Frost 1995-98 Erin McLeod 2004-05 Ashley Kerr 2006 Rose Chandler 2014-17 Addison Hess .2024
31 Megan Smart. 1998 Alison Weimer 1999-01 Jen Liese 2002-04 Julia Raich 2021-Present
32 Jordan Canniff

Zoe Bouchelle Laura Suero Anna Carson Olivia Borgen Kieryn Jeter		2016-19 2020-21 2022-23
Madison Moroi Ally Schlegel Hannah Jordan		2018-2022
Riley Gleason	35	. 2021-Present
Lilly Burger		2024-Present
	44	

Bold denotes current Nittany Lion.







